

System Dynamic Society; Records

This finding aid was produced using ArchivesSpace on September 29, 2021.

M.E. Grenander Department of Special Collections & Archives

Table of Contents

Summary Information	3
Biographical / Historical	3
Content Description	4
Arrangement	4
Administrative Information	4
Controlled Access Headings	5
Collection Inventory	5
Conferences	5
System Dynamics Colloquium	51
Society Administration and Correspondence	51
Membership Lists	66
Marketing Materials	67
President's Newsletters	68
Brochures	68
Photographs	71
Video Materials	72
External Digital Media	73

Summary Information

Repository: M.E. Grenander Department of Special Collections & Archives

Creator: System Dynamics Society

Title: System Dynamic Society Records

ID: ua435

Date [inclusive]: 1978-2016

Physical Description: 5.85 cubic ft.

Language of the

Material:

English.

Abstract: Adminsrative records of the System Dynamic Society, a professional

organization of academics devoted to furthering research into

system dynamics and systems thinking. The Society holds an annual international conference, and the administration of the group was based

at UAlbany until 2018.

Biographical / Historical

The System Dynamics Society is an international, nonprofit organization devoted to encouraging the development and use of System Dynamics and systems thinking around the world. The Society provides a forum in which researchers, educators, students, consultants and practitioners in the academic, corporate and public sectors interact to keep abreast of current developments, build on each other's work and introduce newcomers to the field. The Society manages the annual International Conference of the System Dynamics Society and publishes the System Dynamics Review. Originally founded at MIT, the Society was later administered at UAlbany until 2018 where they recieved some state funded assistance for their administration, as well as funding from members and sponsoring organizations. After 2018 the Society was supported by an outside vendor in Albany.

[^] Return to Table of Contents

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Content Description

Contains administrative records for running the professional organization and annual conference for System Dynamics. Includes conference promotional materials, meeting records, proceedings and photographs from conferences, membership directories, budget documentation, annual reports, correspondence with publishers, newsletters, and games designed by the Society to teach System Dynamics. Also includes A/V materials, mostly from 2000s-2010s and born digital records on external media which is likely copies of material in the web archives and that will be transferred over network shares.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Arrangement

The collections was arranged by Society staff members during their office closing.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Administrative Information

Publication Statement

M.E. Grenander Department of Special Collections & Archives

Conditions Governing Use

https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/4.0/

Conditions Governing Access

Access to this collection is unrestricted unless otherwide denoted.

Immediate Source of Acquisition

Donated by the System Dynamics Society in October 2018.

Controlled Access Headings

Dynamics

Collection Inventory

Conferences, 1976-2018

Scope and Contents

Contains the website for the annual conference along with the published conference proceedings.

Biographical / Historical

The System Dynamic Society holds an annual international conference to allow local chapters and interest group to meet, introduce newcomers to the field, keep practitioners aware of current developments, and provide networking opportunities. The event is held alternately in North America and Europe, with occasional appearances in Asia and the Pacific Rim.

Title/Description	Instances
-------------------	-----------

Albuquerque, NM, USA, 2019 July 21-25

Reykjavík, Iceland, 2018 August 6-2018 August 10

Conference Website, 2018 August 6-2018 August 10

Digital Object: past-conference-2018

Conference Booklet & Sponsors, 2018 August 6-2018 August

10

Digital Object: 2018SponAckn.WEB.pdf

Conference Record, 2018 August 6-2018 August 10

Digital Object: index.html

Papers, 2018 August 6-2018 August 10

Conference Photos, 2018 August 6-2018 August 10

Cambridge, MA, USA, 2017 July 16-2017 July 20

Conference Website, 2017 July 16-2017 July 20

Digital Object: index.html

Sessions by Thread, 2017 July 16-2017 July 20

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>sessions-thread.html</u>

Conference Booklet, 2017 July 16-2017 July 20

Papers, 2017 July 16-2017 July 20

Chapter and SIG E-posters, 2017 July 16-2017 July 20

Conference Photos, 2017 July 16-2017 July 20

Sponsors, 2017 July 16-2017 July 20

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>sponsorlogo2017.html</u>

Singapore, 2nd Asia-Pacific Region System Dynamics

Conference, 2017 February 19-22

Delft, Netherlands, 2016 July 17-2016 July 21

Conference Website, 2016 July 17-2016 July 21

Digital Object: index.html

Sessions by Thread, 2016 July 17-2016 July 21

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>sessions-thread.html</u>

Conference Booklet, 2016 July 17-2016 July 21

Papers, 2016 July 17-2016 July 21

Chapter and SIG E-posters, 2016 July 17-2016 July 21

Conference Photos, 2016 July 17-2016 July 21

Sponsors, 2016 July 17-2016 July 21

Digital Object: sponsorlogo2016.html

Cambridge, MA, USA, 2015 July 19-2015 July 23

Conference Website, 2015 July 19-2015 July 23

Digital Object: index.html

Sessions by Thread, 2015 July 19-2015 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>sessions-thread.html</u>

Conference Booklet, 2015 July 19-2015 July 23

Papers, 2015 July 19-2015 July 23

Chapter and SIG E-posters, 2015 July 19-2015 July 23

Sponsors, 2015 July 19-2015 July 23

Digital Object: sponsorlogo2015.html

Sponsor Notes, 2015 July 19-2015 July 23

Delft, Netherlands, 2014 July 20-2014 July 24

Conference Website, 2014 July 20-2014 July 24

Digital Object: index.html

Sessions by Thread, 2014 July 20-2014 July 24

Digital Object: sessions-thread.html

Abstract Proceedings, 2014 July 20-2014 July 24

Papers, 2014 July 20-2014 July 24

Chapter and SIG E-posters, 2014 July 20-2014 July 24

Sponsors, 2014 July 20-2014 July 24

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>sponsorlogo2014.html</u>

Sponsor Notes, 2014 July 20-2014 July 24

Tokyo, Japan, Asia-Pacific System Dynamics Conference, 2014

February 22-24

Cambridge, MA, USA, 2013 July 21-2013 July 25

Conference Website, 2013 July 21-2013 July 25

Digital Object: index.html

Sessions by Thread, 2013 July 21-2013 July 25

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>sessions-thread.html</u>

Abstract Proceedings, 2013 July 21-2013 July 25

Papers, 2013 July 21-2013 July 25

Chapter and SIG E-posters, 2013 July 21-2013 July 25

Sponsors, 2013 July 21-2013 July 25

Digital Object: sponsorlogo2013.html

Sponsor Notes, 2013 July 21-2013 July 25

St. Gallen, Switzerland, 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Conference Website, 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Digital Object: index.html

Sessions by Thread, 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>sessions-thread.html</u>

Abstract Proceedings, 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Papers, 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Aamir, Munaf with Vanessa Vargas, "Model of Drivers of Fear-Induced Consumer Avoidance Behaviors Post-Incident",

2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Alessi, Stephen with Birgit Kopainsky and Erling Moxnes, "Teaching Resource Management with Web-Based Models and Multi-Player Games", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Alexiev, Victor, "Measuring Group Model Building Intervention Impact Through Preference Elicitation", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Almaguer Prado, Pedro Dagoberto with Ramiro Luis Almaguer Navarro, Ruth Raquel Almaguer Navarro, Pedro Dagoberto Almaguer Navarro and Beatriz Eugenia Navarro Vazquez, "POLLEN learning lab to improve the public education system and PISA", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Altamirano, Mónica with Karen Meijer, Lija van Vliet and Arjen Ros, "An exploration of the added value of Systems Analysis and System Dynamics for assessing the importance of innovative concepts", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Arenas, Fernando, "Stocks of Knowledge and Organizational Performance: A Dynamic Relationship", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Armenia, Stefano with Andrea Centra, Vittorio Cesarotti, Angelo De Angelis and Clarissa Retrosi, "Military Workforce Dynamics and Planning in the Italian AirForce", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Atzori, Alberto Stanislao with David Ford, Luis Tedeschi and Antonello Cannas, "Policy Modeling for Greenhouses Gas Emissions on Dairy Cattle Sector: the Importance of the Milk Production Improvement", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Auping, Willem with Erik Pruyt and Jan Kwakkel, "Analysing the Uncertain Future of Copper with Three Exploratory System Dynamics Models", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Baitello, André with Marcelo Ramos Martins, "Organizational learning effects in productivity: a dynamic hypothesis proposal for shipyard learning", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Balaporia, Zahir with Mike Zeimer, "Games for Learning in Freight Transportation Systems", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Barnabe, Federico with Cristiano Busco, Maurizio Lambri and Gianfranco Zatta, "Matching Role Playing, Balanced Scorecards and System Dynamics modelling in management training: the "Strategic Micro-Factory"", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Bean, Michael, "Developing Business Simulation Games for a Mainstream Audience", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Beck, Abby with Krystyna Stave, "Understanding Urban Quality of Life and Sustainability: Model Development and Validation", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Bier, Asmeret, "Organizational Participation in Cooperative Cyber Security", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Bishwas, Sumant with Sushil Sushil, "Knowledge Management and Related Emerging Issues in Organizations:

A Systems Thinking using Feedback Loop Analysis", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Bisilkas, Marios with Aurora Garcia-Gallego and Ivan Barreda Tarrazona, "Services as an Alternative Path to Sustainability", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Bisilkas, Marios with Ivan Barreda Tarrazona and Aurora Garcia-Gallego, "A Model of the Sustainability Requirements Dynamics for New Product Development", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Blaskovich, Frank, "Oil Policy Regret Analysis With System Dynamics Models", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Browne, Chris with Haley Jones and Paul Compston, "Is it Really Greener in the Cloud? An Investigation of Energy Trends in Cloud Computing (Best Poster Award Winner)", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Buendia, Fernando, "Expansion Economies: The Growth of the Firm through its Globalization", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Buendia, Fernando, "The Reward System in Art Markets: a System Dynamics approach", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Campos-Lopez, Enrique with Alena Urdiales-Kalinchuk, Arturo Inda-Cunningham, Helue De la Barrera-Gomez and Avelino Hernandez-Corichi, "Spore: an Action-Learning Support System for Incubating Regional Cooperative Innovation Networks", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Carena, Augusto, "Midday in Athens. A Socratic Dialogue about Systems", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Chaim, Ricardo, "ERM quantitative risk analysis methods and techniques applied to a small commercial bank", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Chaudhuri, Saikat with Abhijit Mandal, "High-Value Outsourcing: Impact of Team Structure and Capabilities on Complex and Uncertain Off-shoring Projects", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Choi, Jeong Hwan with Seongpil Ko and Jeong Dong Lee, "Research on make or buy decision making strategy using System Dynamics: Focused on Korea's military improvement project", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Chuang, Howard Hao-Chun with Rogelio Oliva and Olga Perdikaki, "Retail Sales Generation: A Methodological Comparison of Econometric Estimation and Calibration", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Corcoran, Stan with Alan Graham, William Arthur and David Peterson, "A Competitor's Strategy Unclothed: How Indirect Measurement Justified Not Fighting an Insurance Price War", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Das, Dillip, "Planning and Management of Regional Infrastructure for Tourism Development in Orissa State, India", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 de Gooyert, Vincent with Christian Erik Kampmann, "Revisiting the Roberts-Levin Patient Dropout Model (Lupina Award Winner)", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 de Groen, André with Erik Pruyt and Harry Boumeester, "Dutch social housing sector reforms: Exploring the effects on low income households", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 De Marco, Alberto with Anna Cagliano and Carlo Rafele, "Forecasting the Diffusion of a Mobile Service for Freight Distribution", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Dianati, Kaveh with Roland Maximilian Happach, "The Rise and Fall of the U.S. Homicide Rate towards the End of the 20th Century - A System Dynamics Approach", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Doganca, Zerrin with Ali Saysel, "An Interview Protocol for Assessing Students' Understanding of Dynamically Complex Environmental Problems", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Domenge Munoz, Rogerio, "Power Generation Capacity Planning Under Ecological, Security and Economic Criteria: The Mexican Case", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Duggan, Jim, "An Extended SIR Model to Explore the Impact of Syndromic Data Sources on Social Distancing Policy", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Eberlein, Robert with James Thompson, "Chronological Aging in Continuous Time", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Eker, Sibel with Cornelia van Daalen, "Uncertainties in the Development of Unconventional Gas in the Netherlands", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 El Halabi, Ezzat with Matthew Doolan and Michael Cardew-Hall, "Extracting Variables and Causal Links from Interview Data", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Elias, Arun with Saji Mathew, "Offshore IT outsourcing between India and New Zealand: A Qualitative System Dynamics Model", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Elmasry, Shady with Mohamed Shalaby and Mohamed Saleh, "A System dynamics simulation model for scalable-capacity manufacturing systems", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Enos, James, "Dynamics of Reconstruction Projects", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Enos, James, "Learning with Loops: Applying Feedback to Teaching System Dynamics to Undergraduates", 2012 July

22-2012 July 26

Eren, Aysen, "A System Dynamics Model of a Local Economy with Bi-Currency System", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Escalante, Nicolas, "Model Conceptualization for Sustainable Waste and Resource Management Policy Design in Low and Middle-Income Countries", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Eskinasi, Martijn, "Collected System Dynamics works on recent real estate dynamics", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Eslamifar, Gholamreza with Amir MohammadShirazi and Ali Mashayekhi, "A System Dynamics model to achieve sustainable production of oil in Iran", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Farr, Warren, "Using System Dynamics to Create Durable Business Strategy- US Air Conditioning Industry Case Study", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Featherston, Charles with Matthew Doolan, "A Critical Review of the Criticisms of System Dynamics", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Fischer, Helen with Christina Degen, "Stock-flow failure can be explained by the task design", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Ford, Andrew with Thuy Nguyen and Allyson Beall, "Modeling Support for National Park Planning: Initial Results from a Case Study of Glacier National Park", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Gaynor, Alan, "Different Kids—How Typical Schools Are Built to Fail and Need to Change: A Structural Analysis", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Georgantzas, Nicholas, "Time out politics: transforming time into space", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Golnam, Arash with Ron Sanchez, Gorica Tapandjieva and Alain Wegmann, "Choosing the Right Tool for the Job: A Framework to Compare the Effectiveness of Problem Structuring Methods in System Dynamics", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Gomez Diaz, Mauricio with Navid Ghaffarzadegan and Richard Larson, "Unintended Effects of Changes in NIH Appropriations: Challenges for Biomedical Research Workforce Development (Barry Richmond Award Winner)", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Gramlich, Dieter with Mikhail Oet, "Systemic Financial Feedbacks - Conceptual Framework and Modeling Implications", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Grassmann, Winfried with Jin Zhang, Roland Dyck and Nathaniel Osgood, "A System Simulation Model for Type 2 Diabetes in the Saskatoon Health Region", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Groessler, Andreas with Jürgen Strohhecker, "Tangible Stock/Flow Experiments -- Addressing Issues of Naturalistic Decision Making", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Haag, Hans-Christian with Meike Tilebein, "Integrating System Dynamics in a Strategic Foresight Process for Firms in Production Networks", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Hackett, Stian, "Fuel taxes as an energy saving policy – potential misperceptions of dynamic effects", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Hadjis, Andreas with George Papageorgiou, "Planning via System Dynamics Models; Strategy Dynamics of Market Evolution", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Hamarat, Caner with Erik Pruyt and Jan Kwakkel, "Adaptive Policymaking under Deep Uncertainty: Optimal Preparedness for the next pandemic", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Hamza, Kanar with Karl Rich and David Wheat, "The role of System Dynamics approaches in aquatic disease management: an application to sea lice control in Norway", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Handel, Oliver with Aziiz Sutrisno, "Dynamic Aging Population in Germany: A case study about demographic change", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Happach, Roland Maximilian with Guido Veldhuis, Jac Vennix and Etiënne Rouwette, "Group Model Validation", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Hayward, John, "Model Behavior and the Strengths of Causal Loops: Mathematical Insights and a Practical Method", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Heslop, Benjamin, "Modelling Collaboration to optimise Innovation", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Heyder, Monika with Alessandra Goetz, Susanne Schmidt, Maria Sipowicz, Pablo Viejo Garcia and Simon Aulagnier, "Climate Change Actions in the Urban Context: A Tool for Decision Makers", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Hidayatno, Akhmad with Armand Moeis, Nuzul Achjar and Aziiz Sutrisno, "Communicating Complexity in Indonesia's Electricity Economics and Market Development Using System Dynamics Based Game", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Hirsch, Gary with Khalid Saeed, Karl McCleary and Kevin Myer, "Deceased Donor Potential for Organ Transplantation: A System Dynamics Framework", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Hirsch, Gary with Jack Homer, Bobby Milstein, John Sterman, Christina Ingersol, Leigh Scherrer, Laura Landy and Elliott Fisher, "ReThink Health Dynamics: Understanding and Influencing Local Health System Change", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Ho, Yu-Feng with Hsiao-Lin Wang and Cheng-Chih Liu, "System Dynamics and Genetic Artificial Neural Network Models for the Monitoring and Early Warning of Urban Housing Market", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Holmberg, Stig with Daniel Dubois, "SDA: System Dynamics Simulation of Inter Regional Risk Management Using a Multi-Layered Model with Delays and Anticipation", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Hovmand, Peter with Alissa Nelson and Kenneth Carson, "Understanding Social Determinants from the Ground Up", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Hovmand, Peter with Matthew Kreuter and James Dearing, "Designing Public Health Dissemination and Delivery Systems", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Ip, Edward with Mark Wolfson, Douglas Easterling, Erin Sutfin, Kimberly Wagoner, Jill Blocker, Kathleen Egan, Hazhir Rahmandad and Shyu-Huei Chen, "Agent-based modeling of College Drinking Behavior and mapping of feedback mechanism of alcohol reduction", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Joffe, Michael, "Competition Between Firms – System Dynamics and Other Approaches", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

John, Klaus, "Linking Economic Modeling and System Dynamics: A Basic Model for Monetary Policy and Macroprudential Regulation", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Kaiser, Jasmin with Peter Buxmann, "Toward a Dynamic View on Client Dependence in IS Outsourcing Relationships: A Qualitative System Dynamics Approach", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Kapmeier, Florian with Jörg Gerigk, ""Small changes can cause big problems over time": Insights from a Systems Thinking Intervention on Ecosystems with 4th graders", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Keijser, Bas with Jan Kwakkel and Erik Pruyt, "How to Explore and Manage the Future? Formal Model Analysis for Complex Issues under Deep Uncertainty", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Kendall, Merrill, "The Wizard of Oz & System Dynamics' Application to System Test", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Khosla, Karan, ""Strategy Dynamics of a Social Enterprise in India" – Impacts of System Dynamics on conventional strategy formulation", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Kieckhafer, Karsten with Katharina Wachter, Joachim Axmann and Thomas Spengler, "Model-based Decision Support for Future OEM Power-train Portfolios: Academic Solutions for Practical Requirements", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Kim, Amy with Vahid Faghihi, Amir R. Hessami and David Ford, "Designing Perpetual Sustainability Improvement Programs for Built Infrastructures", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Kim, Dong-Hwan with Khalid Saeed, "Institutional political dynamics: political cycles between the liberal and the conservative", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Koca, Deniz with Harald Sverdrup, "Using Casual Loop Diagrams & Systems Analysis to Explore Alternative Climate Change Adaptation Strategies in Seyhan River Basin", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Kopainsky, Birgit with Maria Saldarriaga, "Assessing understanding and learning about dynamic systems", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Kovari, András with Erik Pruyt, "Prostitution and Human Trafficking: A model-based exploration and policy analysis (Dana Meadows Award Winner)", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Kovriga, Svetlana with Nina Abramova, "Criterial Approach to Verification at Cognitive Mapping of Ill-Structured Situation Dynamics", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Krail, Michael with Wolfgang Schade, "Reducing the Climate Impact of Transport – Technologies and Policies for Road Transport", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Kuehn, André with Simon Gloeser, "System-Based Feedback Analysis of E-Mobility Diffusion in China", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Kumar, Ashwani with Kwong Meng Teo and Amedeo Odoni, "A Systems Perspective of Cycling and Bike-sharing Systems in Urban Mobility", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Kunc, Martin, "Modeling Start-ups using System Dynamics: Towards a generic model", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Kunc, Martin, "System Dynamics and Innovation: A complex problem with multiple levels of analysis", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Kwakkel, Jan with Jos Timmermans, "Exploratory System Dynamics: a directed search for limits to global water use", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Kwakkel, Jan with Jill Slinger, "A System Dynamics Model-Based Exploratory Analysis of Salt Water Intrusion in Coastal Aquifers", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Lafond, Daniel with Ashley Beattie, Michel DuCharme and Sébastien Tremblay, "Collaborative Decision Making in a Simulated Stability Operations Exercise: A Prototype Decision Support Tool", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Lee, Carmen with James Thompson and Robert Eberlein, "The cause of growing foreign-trained nurse concentration and its impact", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Leopold, Armin with Bo Hu, Klaus Arto and Irina Dolgopolova, "Germany's Electricity Industry in 2025: Evaluation of Portfolio Concepts", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Lerch, Christian with Thomas Schmall and Matthias Gotsch, "Linking Innovation and Service Productivity - An analysis of interactive effects in knowledge-intensive business services", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Levin, Ilya with Tzur Levin, "Hybrid Models in Developing System Thinking", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Li, Anson with Kambiz Maani, "A Supply Chain Paradox", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Logtens, Thomas with Erik Pruyt and Govert Gijsbers, "Societal Aging in the Netherlands: Exploratory System Dynamics Modeling and Analysis (Lupina Award Winner)", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Lopez, Luis with Roy Zuniga, "The Dynamics of a Judicial Service Supply Chain: A case study", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Lowry, Thomas with Sean McKenna, Teklu Hadgu and Elena Kalinina, "Using System Dynamics for Uncertainty Analysis and Integrated Risk Assessment in Geothermal Energy Development", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Mavrommati, Georgia with Kostas Bithas and Panayiotis Panayiotidis, "A System Dynamics Bioeconomic Model for Ecologically Sustainable Economic Development in Coastal Ecosystems", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

McDowall, Richard, "How Do "Short Sharp Shock" Punishments Affect the Prison Population? A System Dynamics Study of the London Riot Sentences", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Meng, Xiang with Nathaniel Osgood, "Design of the System Dynamics Longitudinal Analysis System: Quantifying the Hidden Trajectories of System Dynamics Models", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Menon, Balagopal with Biswajit Mahanty and D. Rama Rao, "Assessment of Technical Manpower Requirements in Agriculture Sector in India", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Mikulskiene, Birute with Birute Pitrenaite, "Participatory policy modelling for operational policy stream: the stakeholders and public administration perspective", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Minato, Nobuaki with Risako Morimoto, "System Dynamics Analysis on a Management of Airline-Airport Coexistence with a Load Factor Guarantee", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Mohammed, Iman with Erik Pruyt and Anne-Marije Zwerver, "Speeding Up Energy Transitions: Gaming Towards

Sustainability in The Dutch Built Environment", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Momodu, Abiodun with Timothy Oyedepo Oyebisi and T. O. Obilade, "Modelling the Nigeria's Electric Power System to Evaluate its Long-Term Performance", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Moxnes, Erling, "The Tragedy of Overshoots", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Mueller, Matthias with Silvia Ulli-Beer, "How can the Diffusion of Energy-Efficient Renovations be Accelerated? Policy Implications from a System Dynamics Modeling Study", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Mutallip, Ahmet with Hakan Yasarcan, "A Parametric Analysis of the Effect of a Material Supply Line Delay in Stock Management", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Nakajima, Yosuke with Toshiyuki Yasui, Yoshiaki Ohkami and Naohiko Kotake, "Modeling a Policy for Managing Polio Vaccine in Japan: Scenario Planning Based on System Dynamics", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Nazari, Morteza with Masoomeh Khandan, "Stories For Teaching Systems Thinking: Development and Implementation Guide", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Nazari, Morteza with Ali Mashayekhi, "Modeling Arabian Upraise, a System Dynamics Approach: Egypt case study", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Neugebauer, Felix, "Taylor Ruling Brazil – a System Dynamics Model for Monetary Policy Feedback", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Nicholson, Charles with David Parsons, "Dynamic Analysis of Policy Options for Mexico's Sheep Sector", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Olaya, Camilo, "Models that Include Cows: The Significance of Operational Thinking", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Ormazabal, Marta with Eliot Rich and Jose Mari Sarriegi, "Exploring Environmental Management Evolution through Maturity States and Behavior Over Time Graphs", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Osgood, Nathaniel with Yuan Tian, "15 Things System Dynamics can Learn from Software Development", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Owlia, Mohammad with Hossein Dastkhan, "An Application of System Dynamics in Electricity Supply Systems: Case of Yazd Regional Electricity Company in Iran", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Ozgun, Onur with Yaman Barlas, "Effects of Delay, Nonlinearity and Feedback on the Overall Complexity of a Stock Management Game", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Ozgun, Onur with Yaman Barlas, "Systemic Complexity of a Growth Management Game: Comparative Analysis of Decision Heuristics and Experimental Results", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Papachristos, George with Emmanuel Adamides, "System dynamics modelling for assessing promotion strategies of biofuels used in land transportation", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Papachristos, George, "Case study and System Dynamics research: Complementarities, pluralism and evolutionary theory development", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Parra Valencia, Jorge Andrick with Isaac Dyner, "Can We Reverse the Atmospheric CO2 Concentration Trend Using Cooperation? Model-based Management for Effective Cooperation", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Parra Valencia, Jorge Andrick with Isaac Dyner, "Ozone Depleted and Depletion of Cooperation: Model-based Management Assessment to Make Collective Action Sustainable Overtime", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Parvan, Kiavash with Hazhir Rahmandad and Ali Haghani, "Estimating the impact factor of undiscovered design errors on construction quality", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Peterson, David with Mariano Blanc, "Money Multiplier Dynamics and Banking Liquidity Cycles", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Pieters, Angele with Kim van Oorschot and Henk Akkermans, "Care & Cure Combined: Using Simulation to Develop Organization Design Theory for Health Care Processes", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Protil, Roberto with Reginaldo Barreiros, "Strategic Control of Agro-Industrial Cooperatives: A Strategic Map Proposal", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Protil, Roberto with Alfredo Kugeratski Souza, "Economic Evaluation of Agronomic Research In Agricultural Cooperatives: Proposal of a Dynamic Scorecard Model", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Pruyt, Erik, "Making System Dynamics Cool IV: Teaching & Testing with Cases & Quizzes", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Pruyt, Erik with Jeroen Coumou, "Developing Scenarios for Deeply Uncertain Dynamically Complex Risks: Exploring Plausible Futures of Lyme Disease (Best Poster Award Winner)", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Pruyt, Erik with Caner Hamarat and Jan Kwakkel, "Integrated Risk-Capability Analysis under Deep Uncertainty: an Integrated ESDMA Approach", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Pruyt, Erik with Jan Kwakkel, "A Bright Future for System Dynamics: From Art to Computational Science and More", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Qureshi, Muhammad Azeem with Pål Davidsen, "Conceptualizing Human Centered Development -The Case Pakistan", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Raaijmakers, Stefan with Hubert Korzilius, Etiënne Rouwette and Jac Vennix, "The effect of individual characteristics of decision making and judgment on stock-flow performance", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Rafiei Sakhaei, Mohammad Hussein with Masoud Jabbari, "Modeling the Impacts of Middle East and North Africa Unrest on the Global Oil Price", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Rahmandad, Hazhir with John Sterman, "Reporting Guidelines for Simulation-based Research in Social Sciences", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Rahmandad, Hazhir, "Modeling the dynamics of human body growth and maintenance", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Raines, Neus, "How Can Mitigation and Adaptive Capacities to Climate Change Be Best Enhanced in Spain? A Human Values Evolutionary Approach", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Ran, Weijia, "A System Dynamics Approach to Exploring Sustainable Tourism Development", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Richardson, George, "Sliding Goals in Student Achievement?", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Rieg, Robert, "Dynamics of value-based management – – does shareholder value cause short-termism?", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Rochat, Laurent with Ann van Ackere, "The impact of competitive interactions on category penetration and purchase frequency of mature FMCG categories", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Rodrigues, Lewlyn with Farahnaz Motlagh, Deepak Ramesh and Vasanth Kamath, "System Dynamics Model for Remanufacturing in Closed Loop Supply Chains", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Rodrigues, Lewlyn with Farahnaz Motlagh, Sunith Hebbar and Vasanth Kamath, "System Dynamics Based Perspective to Reliability Centered Maintenance", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Romanenko, Eduard, "Employing System Thinking for Building Shared Vision in a Youth-led NGO", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Rozman, Crtomir with Karmen Pazek, Andrej Skraba, Jernej Turk and Miroljub Kljajic, "Determination of Effective Policies for Ecological Agriculture Development with System Dynamics – Case Study in Slovenia", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Rust, Tom with Khalid Saeed, Isa Bar-On and Oleg Pavlov, "Re-designing policy and process in health care service delivery: a System Dynamics case study (Lupina Award Winner)", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Ryzhenkov, Alexander, "Insights into Income Policy for Enhancing Employment and Stability of Capital Accumulation", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Sadreddin, Arman with Jamshid Parvizian, "The crises of water and population: The case of central Iran", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Santos, Erico with Pål Davidsen, "Modelling Ethanol Supply, Demand and Price in the Brazilian Macro Economy", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Santos, John with Francisco Cassuce, Roberto Protil and Newton Bueno, "Analyse Of Tax Competition In Brazil Using the System Dynamic Approach", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Saryazdi, Mohammad with Mohammad Owlia and Jamal Hosseini Azabadi, "A System Dynamics Approach for Knowledge Management and Business Excellence: An Application in Iran", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Schade, Burkhard, "Future Development of 2nd generation Biofuels in Transport considering Learning Rates", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Schaffernicht, Martin with Stefan Groesser, "Learning to Think in Circles: Improving Mental Models of a Dynamic System", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Schaffernicht, Martin with Camilo Olaya, "Modeling as Autonomous System: Varela Meets Darwin", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Schlyter, Peter with Ingrid Stjernquist and Harald Sverdrup, "Handling complex environmental issues. Group modeling as a deliberative platform at the science-policy-democracy interface", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Schmid, Lukas with Justus Gallati, Katrin Huegel and Marcel Loher, "Success Dynamics - a Concept for building System Dynamics Models as Decision Support within Strategic Management", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Schmidt, Susanne with Tobias Jaeger and Ute Karl, "The Transition of the Residential Heat Market in Germany - A Dynamic Simulation Approach", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Schoenberg, William with Michael Bean, "Designing Simulations for use in Higher Education", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Scott, Rodney with Robert Cavana, Donald Cameron and Kambiz Maani, "Evaluation of group model building in a strategy implementation context: a New Zealand government case study", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Shepherd, Simon with Chandra Balijepalli, "A dynamic model of two competing cities: the effects of competition on tolls and land use", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Skaza, Heather with Kent Crippen and Kristoffer Carroll, "Exploring Barriers to Implementing System Dynamics Tools for K-12 Sustainability Education", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Skraba, Andrej with Radovan Stojanovic, Simon Berkowicz, Raffaele de Amicis, Giuseppe Conti, Doron Elhanani and Davorin Kofjac, "Modeling of the Air-Pollution Emergency Situations Control and Geographical Information Processing for Rescue Decision Making", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Skribans, Valerijs, "European Union Economy System Dynamic Model Development", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Soloukdar, Alireza, "Designing and Analysis a Dynamic Model of World Class Manufacturing in Iranian Automotive Industry", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Somogyvari, Marta, "Ex Ante and Ex Post Sustainability of Energy Choices", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Somogyvari, Marta with Tibor Kiss, Viktor Kiss and József Vajda, "Heating or Transporting", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Sorci, Pietro, "Dealing with Public Debt Burden: A System Dynamics Approach to Implement Sustainable Financial Policies in the Italian State", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Soto-Torres, M. Dolores with Ramon Fernandez-Lechon and Pedro Fernandez Soto, "Interrelations Between Demography and Economy: The Decline of Fertility Rate, an Analysis With System Dynamics", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Soto-Torres, M. Dolores with Ramon Fernandez-Lechon and Pedro Fernandez Soto, "Road safety strategies: An analysis with System Dynamics", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Stasinopoulos, Peter with Paul Compston and Haley Jones, "Policy Resistance to Fuel Efficient Cars and the Adoption of Next-Generation Technologies", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26 Stave, Krystyna, "What Can Students Learn from Simple Simulations about Accumulations?", 2012 July 22-2012 July

Sterman, John, "Web-based Simulations for Strategy and Sustainability: The MIT Sloan LearningEdge Management Flight Simulators", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Stjernquist, Ingrid with Harald Sverdrup, Peter Schlyter, Salim Belyazid, Deniz Koca and Ulrika Jonsson-Belyazid, "Searching for the magnificent mountain landscape — environmental management in the Swedish mountain areas", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Subroto, Athor, "Using System Dynamics Approach to Support Sustainable Growth Of Small And Medium Enterprises' Quantity In Indonesia", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Subroto, Athor, "Understanding Complexities in Public Policy Making Process Through Policy Cycle Model: A System Dynamics Approach", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Suetake, Toru, "SD Model of Romeo and Juliet", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Sverdrup, Harald with Deniz Koca and Vala Ragnarsdottir, "The WORLD model: Peak metals, minerals, energy, wealth, food and population", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Sverdrup, Harald with Deniz Koca and Christer Granath, "Modelling the gold market, explaining the past and assessing the physical and economical sustainability of future scenarios", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Sverdrup, Harald with Peter Schlyter, "Modeling the survival of Athenian owl tetradrachms struck in the period from 526 BC to 42 AD, from 526 BC to the present", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Sverdrup, Harald with Vala Ragnarsdottir, Thomas Wood and Ulrik Sverdrup, "Modelling the initiation, progress, symptoms, expressions and possible treatment of multiple sclerosis", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Takahashi, Shinsuke, "Water Cycle Analysis System Dynamics Model for Designing Optimal Water Reclamation Scheduling", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Takahashi, Yutaka with Nobuhide Tanaka, "Fallacy of "Decomposition": Cooperation rather than Competition inside Organizations", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Tanyolac, Togay with Hakan Yasarcan, "Control Heuristics for Soft Landing Problem", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Thompson, James with John Ansah, Carmen Lee and Robert Eberlein, "Strategic implications of workplace policies on nursing capacity planning", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Trailer, Jeff, "Strategic Planning Model & Tools for a State University College", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Tseng, Ya-tsai with Wei Yang Wang, "A System Dynamics Model of Evolving Supply Chain Relationships and Inter-firm Trust", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Turen, Ufuk with Yunus Gokmen, Hakan Dilek and Yavuz Ercil, "Is Ability of Solving Complex Stock-Flow Problems Associated with Ability of Solving Simpler Ones? An Experiment in Turkey", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Uchino, Akira with Kinya Machida, "Accounting Dynamics -- Rethinking about Theoretical Framework", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Uehara, Takuro with Yoko Nagase and Wayne Wakeland, "Using System Dynamics to Contribute to Ecological Economics", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Ullah, Muhammad with Tiru Arthanari and Anson Li, "Enhancing the Understanding of Corruption through System Dynamics Modelling", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Ulli-Beer, Silvia with Benjamin Boksberger, Manuel Bouza and Alexander Wokaun, "Assessing threats and opportunities of induced technology change: Long and short term cycles in the carmaker industry", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Uriona Maldonado, Mauricio with Ricardo Pietrobon, Gregorio Varvakis and Elias Cesar de Carvalho, "A Preliminary Model of Innovation Systems", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

van Nistelrooij, Bert with Etiënne Rouwette, Ilse Verstijnen and Jac Vennix, "Power-leveling as an effect of group model building", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

van Staveren, Suzanne with Inge Bleijenbergh, Hubert Korzilius and Jac Vennix, "A problem of a shortage of female managers or a problem of a surplus of male managers?", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Veldhuis, Guido with Hubert Korzilius, "Seeing with the Mind - The Role of Spatial Ability in Inferring Dynamic Behaviour from Graphs and Stock and Flow Diagrams", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Wakeland, Wayne with Alexandra Nielsen and Teresa Schmidt, "System Dynamics Modeling of Medical Use, Nonmedical Use and Diversion of Prescription Opioid Analgesics", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Wang, Shoujin with Ying Qian, Yuening Li and Shengxin Chen, "Customer Lifetime Value Promotion Strategy Analysis Based on System Dynamics Model", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Wang, Wei Yang, "To Grow or Not to Grow? A Multiple-Cases Study on the Growth Dynamics in Medical Care Software Firms", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Warren, Kim with Robert Thurlby, "Understanding and Managing the Threat of Disruptive Events to the Critical National Infrastructure", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Westbrook, Jessica with Leonard Malczynski, "System Dynamics of the Competition of Municipal Solid Waste to Landfill, Electricity, and Liquid Fuel in California", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Wunderlich, Philipp with Andreas Groessler, "Using System Dynamics to analyze innovation diffusion processes within intra-organizational networks", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Yadav, Neetu with Sushil Sushil and Mahim Sagar, "Dynamics of Strategic Initiatives and Expected Performance: An Application of Flexible Strategy Game-card", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Yamaguchi, Kaoru, "On the Monetary and Financial Stability under A Public Money System - Modeling the American Monetary Act Simplified", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Yang, Yang with Hefeng Tong and Xu Zhang, "Simulating the Impact of Different Control Policy on Private Car in Beijing: A System Dynamics Approach", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Yasarcan, Hakan with Togay Tanyolac, "A Soft Landing Model and an Experimental Platform as an Introductory Control Design Tool", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Yavas, Mustafa with Gizem Bacaksizlar, "Financial Sustainability of Social Security Institutions in the Presence of Aging Populations", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Zilouchian, Emad with Arturo Cardenas Martinez, Saeed Koochak-Yazdi and Hani Murad, "Industry Analysis: The Fastener Supply Chain in Aerospace Industry", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Martinez-Moyano, Ignacio with Mark Jusko, "System Dynamics Model Documentation and Assessment Tool (SDM-Doc)", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Zagonel, Aldo with Mohammad Mojtahedzadeh, Ricardo Chaim and Lorena Cadavid, "A hands-on, case-study demonstration of the modeling process, from problem definition to policy implications", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Armenia, Stefano, "SYstem Dynamics Italian Chapter (SYDIC) Poster Presentation and Annual Meeting", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Chaim, Ricardo with Isaías Custodio and Aldo Zagonel, "Brazil Chapter Poster Presentation and Annual Meeting", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Ford, David with Martin Schaffernicht, Paulo Goncalves, Ricardo Chaim and Aldo Zagonel, "The use of the Society's capacity development funding: the Brazilian Chapter experience", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Pruyt, Erik, "Benelux Chapter Poster Presentation and Annual Meeting", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Rahn, R. Joel, "Dana Meadows Award Announcement", 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Sponsors, 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Digital Object: sponsorlogo2012.html

Sponsor Notes, 2012 July 22-2012 July 26

Washington, DC, 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Conference Website, 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Digital Object: index.htm

Sessions by Thread, 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>sessions-thread.html</u>

Abstract Proceedings, 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Papers, 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Akcam, Bahadir with Senem Guney and Anthony Cresswell, "Major Issues in Mixed Use of Grounded Theory and System Dynamics Approaches in Qualitative Secondary Data", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Andersen, Jennifer with Anne LaVigne, "A Pilot Project to Teach the Characteristics of Complex Systems", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Anderson, Edward with Nitin Joglekar, "Innovation Projects & Portfolios: Admitting Change and Rework to Meet Escalating Expectations", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Anderson, Edward, "System Dynamics Research in Conflict, Defense, and Security Panel Discussion", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Anderson, Stefanie, "Dynamically Stress Testing Financial Systems", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Ansah, John with James Thompson and Crystal Riley, "System Dynamics of Hypothetical and Realistic Demographics: Implications of Foreign Labour Policy", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

April, Alain, "Using Simulation to teach project management skills Workshop", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Armenia, Stefano with Yannis Charalabidis, Diego Falsini, Fenareti Lampathaki, David Osimo and Katarzyna Szkuta, "Future research directions in Governance and Policy Making under the UE prism of ICT for Governance and Policy Modelling", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Atzori, Alberto Stanislao with Luis Tedeschi and Antonello Cannas, "The Dynamics in the Dairy Cattle Sector: Policies on Cow Milk Production Can Reduce Greenhouses Gas Emissions and Land Use", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Baker, James with Tom Mullen, "Lots of Loops: Lessons from using System Dynamics for Complex Governmental Decisions", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Bassi, Andrea, "Reflections on the Validity of T21 and PCM, System Dynamics Integrated National Development Planning Simulation Models", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Beall, Allyson with Andrew Ford and Alan Brothers, "Learning from System Dynamics Simulations: Simulations for Time Compression or for Time Dilation", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Beck, Abby with Krystyna Stave, "Understanding Sustainability, Quality of Life and Resilience", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Bhatkoti, Roma with Kostas Triantis, "Quantitative Evaluation of the Performance of Water Management System in the Washington Metropolitan Area", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Bianchi, Nicola with Roberto Marcialis, "Athens vs Sparta. When ethical choices enable to reach sustainability", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Bier, Asmeret, "Sensitivity Analysis Techniques for System Dynamics Models of Human Behavior", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Bier, Asmeret with Michael Bernard, George Backus, Matt Glickman and Stephen Verzi, "Using a Hybrid Cognitive-System Dynamics Model to Anticipate the Influence of Events and Actions on Human Behaviors", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Blanco, Andres, "Why Formal Housing Alternatives in Developing Countries are Insufficient, Inadequate, and Unaffordable?", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Bleijenbergh, Inge with Jac Vennix, Eric Jacobs and Marloes van Engen, "Reducing the gender gap: biases in understanding delays in personnel policies", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Blumberga, Andra with Gatis Zogla, Erling Moxnes and Pål Davidsen, "Residential Energy Efficiency Policy in Latvia: A System Dynamics Approach", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Blumberga, Dagnija with Ilze Dzene, Marika Rosa, Pål Davidsen and Erling Moxnes, "System Dynamic Analysis for Development of Renewable Energy Resources in Country", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Brunner, Hans-Peter, "The Evolutionary Economic Geography of Regional Economic Development in Asia", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Bueno, Newton, "A Simple System Dynamics Model for the Collapse of Complex Societies", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Closer using System Dynamics", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Campbell, Deborah, "Closing the Leadership Gap: One Step

Capelo, Carlos, "Modeling the Diffusion of Energy Performance Contracting", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Cardenas, Laura with Carlos Franco and Isaac Dyner, "A system dynamics model for assessing the UK carbon market", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Carvajal, Sandra with Adriana Arango and Santiago Arango, "Management of Voltage Control Using Distributed Generation in the Colombian Power System: a system dynamics approach", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Cave, Siôn with Mirek Gliniecki, Skip Johnson and Geza Nemesszeghy, "Application of System Dynamics Modelling in support of Microsoft's Automation Strategy", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Ceresia, Francesco with Giovan Battista Montemaggiore, "A System Dynamics Model for the Clinical Risk Management: a preliminary analysis", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Chaim, Ricardo, "Modeling asset and liability dynamics for pension funds defined benefit plans", 2011 July 24-2011 July Chalise, Nishesh with Gautam Yadama and Foundation for Ecological Security, "System Dynamics Modeling of Livelihoods and Forest Commons in Dryland Communities of Andhra Pradesh, India", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Cody, John with Robert Cavana and David Pearson, "Maintaining Disparity: Thresholds of Defection", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Colfer, Carol with Richard Dudley, "Strengthening Links Between Anthropologists and System Dynamicists: Participatory Group Modeling & Natural Resources", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Contestabile, Marcello, "A SD-based Analysis of the Market for Hydrogen Fuel Cell Urban Buses", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Cumenal, Didier with Philippe Boigey, "How can Organizational Capacity help to clarify Project Performance? A system dynamics model", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Dangerfield, Brian with Norhaslinda Zainal Abidin, "The Role of Behaviour Change in Eating and Physical Activity in the Battle against Childhood Obesity", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Dangerman, Jérôme with Andreas Groessler, "No way out? -Analysing Policy Options to Alleviate or Derail Success-totheSuccessful in the Energy System", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 de Brito, Irineu with Celso Hino, Paulo Goncalves, Luiz

Andrade, Charliston Moreira, Gustavo Costa, Luis Nardin, Hugo Yoshida Yoshizaki and David Jose de Magalhaes, "Reducing CO2 Emissions due to a shift from Road to Cabotage Transport of Cargo in Brazil", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Deegan, Michael, "Causal Maps to Analyze Policy Complexity and Intergovernmental Coordination: An empirical study of floodplain recommendations", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Delgado, Carlos with Erik Larsen, Ann van Ackere and Santiago Arango, "Capacity Adjustment in a Service Facility with Reactive Customers and Delays: Simulation and Experimental Analysis", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Derwisch, Sebastian with Birgit Kopainsky and Katharine Troeger, "The Management of Trust for Stimulating the Adoption of Improved Maize Seed in Malawi", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Dillon-Merrill, Robin with James Grimes and Catherine Tinsley, "System Dynamics as a Method for Analyzing Human Trafficking", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Dudley, Richard, "Might Continued Emphasis on Maize at the Expense of More Drought Tolerant Crops Endanger Food Security in the Horn of Africa?", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Duer-Balkind, Marshall with Kasey Jacobs, Burak Guneralp and Xavier Basurto, "Resilience, Environmental Variability, and Institutions in a Multi-Species Artisanal Fishery", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Duggan, Jim, "iSimPlus: A Multi-Method Simulation Tool for Modelling Complex Systems", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Dyner, Isaac with Camila Ochoa and Carlos Franco, "SD for assessing electricity market integration", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Eckerd, Adam with David Landsbergen and Anand Desai, "The Validity Tests Used by Social Scientists and Decision Makers", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Eker, Sibel with Jill Slinger and Gönenç Yucel, "Investigating an Automated Method for the Sensitivity Analysis of Functions", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Engoglia, James with Marc Alderman, "System Dynamics Model for the National Guard Chemical, Biological, Nuclear, and High-Explosive Enhanced Response Force", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Enos, James, "Dynamics of Combat Aviator Training", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Eskinasi, Martijn with Etiënne Rouwette and Jac Vennix, "Houdini: a System Dynamics Model for Housing Market Reforms", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Farouk, Amr with Mohamed Saleh, "An Explanatory Framework for the Growth of SMEs A System Dynamic Approach", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Fisher, Diana, "Modeling Dynamic Systems: Lessons for a First Course Workshop", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Frangos, Andrew with Sarah Fern, Gautam Yadama and Vaibhav Bhatia, "Uptake of Alternative Energy Technology by Energy Poor Households in Rural Rajasthan, India", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Garzia, Carmine with Edoardo Mollona, "Resource coordination and Business Model Renewal process. A System Dynamics analysis of the Aluminium Downstream Industry", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Ghaffarzadegan, Navid, "Beyond Personality Traits and Financial Incentives: Bias and Variation in Medical Practices as Results of Experiential Learning (Dana Meadows Award Winner & Lupina Award Winner)", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Giraldo, Diana with Santiago Arango and Manuel Betancur, "Effects of Food Availability Policies on National Food Security: Colombian case", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Glass, Robert with John Harger, Chrysm Watson Ross, Stephen Conrad, Aldo Zagonel, Walt Beyeler and Melissa Finley, "Development of an Agent Based Epidemiological Model of Beef Cattle", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Goldani, Mahdi with Hamid Amadeh and Mehdi Zamanipour, "A System Dynamics Approach in Water Resource Management and Government Subsidy Policy: A Case Study of Tajan Basin in Iran", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Goldsmith, Daniel with Michael Siegel, "Improving Health Care Management Through the Use of Dynamic Simulation Modeling and Health Information Systems", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Golnam, Arash with Sérgio Viana and Alain Wegmann, "Problem Structuring Methods in System Dynamics Modeling: a Cognitive Fit Perspective", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Graham, Alan, "Varieties of System Dynamics Practice", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Groessler, Andreas with Inge Bleijenbergh and Jac Vennix, ""10 years on average doesn't mean 10 years in any case" – an Experimental Investigation of Fixed and Continuous Delays", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Guevara, Porfirio with Roy Zuniga and Luis Lopez, "Coordination Failures in Complex Environments: A Model for Primary Education Systems in Developing Countries", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Hamarat, Caner with Erik Pruyt, "Exploring the Future of Wind-Powered Energy", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Hasanpour, Ali with Reza Kazemi, Mohammad Rasouli, Mohammad Jalalian, Mahdi Mirhoseini and Masoud Tavazoei, "Privatization; Iran Power Industry As A Case Study", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Hennessy, Gregory with Justin Cook, Michael Bean and Katherine Dykes, "Economic Dynamics for Smarter Cities", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Hennessy, Gregory, "Simulating an Auction Market: The Effect of the Number and Aggressiveness of Bidders", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Herdem, Canan with Yaman Barlas, "A Model of Bone Loss Dynamics Due to Disuse and Overload", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Hirsch, Gary with Marcy Frosh, Burton Edelstein and Theresa Anselmo, "A Simulation Model for Designing Effective Interventions in Early Childhood Caries", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Hoffman, Ian with Peter Wilkinson, "The barrier-based system for major accident prevention: a system dynamics analysis", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Homer, Jack with Bobby Milstein and Gary Hirsch, "HealthBound: The National Health Reform Game Workshop", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Hovmand, Peter with Etiënne Rouwette, David Andersen, George Richardson, Annaliese Calhoun, Krista Rux and Timothy Hower, "Scriptapedia: A Handbook of Scripts for Developing Structured Group Model Building Sessions", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Hovmand, Peter with Laura Brennan and Nishesh Chalise, "Whose Model is it Anyway?", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Hower, Timothy with Peter Hovmand, Krista Rux, Yvonne Sparks and Daniel Davis, "The Use of Financial Products and Services in Low Income African-American Communities", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Hsueh, Joe with John Sterman, "Dynamics of Shared Capitalism Policies", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Hu, Bo with Armin Leopold, "Web-based Participatory System Dynamics Modelling – Concept and Prototype Development", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Huerta, Juan with Marcos Esquivel-Longoria, Fabiola Arellano-Lara, Sergio Dominguez-Ruiz and Fernando Rosales-Flores, "A System Dynamics Approach to Examine Climate Change Impacts: The Case of the State of Guanajuato, México", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Huertas Quiroga, John, "Documentation: Recalling the Forgotten Important", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Hull, Katrina, "Modeling Cases from Jared Diamond's "Collapse"", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Isaacs, Noah with Jeroen Struben and Ruthanne Huising, "Inadvertent Inequality: The Unintended Consequences of the Major League Baseball Free Agent Compensation System", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Jacobs, Dennis with Inge Bleijenbergh and Jac Vennix, "Supporting decision-makers in managing stock-flow problems: The effects of oral feedback on reasoning and decision-making", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Jacobson, Jacob with Robert Jeffers and Kristyn Scott, "A Framework for Analysis of Energy-Water Interdependency Problems", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Jaen, Sebastián with Isaac Dyner, "Coca Farming Dynamics: The Colombian Case", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 John, Klaus, "A System Dynamics Approach to Macroeconomic Policy Evaluation - The Case of the German Debt Brake", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Jokinen, Tero with Jouni Pyötsiä and Peter Ylen, "Dynamic Model for Estimating the Added Value of Maintenance Services", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Jones, Charles, "A generalized growth model for strategic analysis", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Kapmeier, Florian with Meike Tilebein, Ralf Dillerup and Alexander Voigt, "Applying System Dynamics to Overcome Unsuccessful Success Factor Research", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Karanfil, Özge with Thomas Moore, Patrick Finley, Theresa Brown, Aldo Zagonel and Robert Glass, "A Multi-scale Paradigm to Design Obesity Policy: Exploring the Integration of Individual- Based Modeling and System Dynamics", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Kennedy, Michael, "A Taxonomy of System Dynamics Models of Educational Policy Issues", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Kennedy, Michael, "A Taxonomy of System Dynamics Models of Educational Pedagogic Issues", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Khosla, Karan, ""Counterintuitive Ways Of Doing More With Less" – An SD Contribution To The Urban Water Crisis in the Global South", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Killingsworth, William with J. Chris White and Robert

Sholtes, "Designing and Managing the Virtual Enterprise -

A Breakthrough Application for System Dynamics Using SimBLOX and scmBLOX", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Kongnetiman, Stanley with Wenhui Fan, Patrick Walters and Nathaniel Osgood, "Regional Economic Growth and Municipal Financial Planning: An Application of A System Dynamics Model to Calgary", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Kopainsky, Birgit with Stephen Alessi and Pål Davidsen, "Measuring knowledge acquisition in dynamic decision making tasks", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Kopainsky, Birgit with Stephen Alessi and Pablo Pirnay-Dummer, "Providing structural transparency when exploring a model's behavior: Effects on performance and knowledge acquisition", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Kortelainen, Samuli with Hannu Karkkainen, "Dynamic model in understanding dynamics of competitiveness: system dynamics approach in mobile handset vendor business", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Lee, Carmen with James Thompson, "What's Wrong with This Picture? — Group Knowledge Elicitation with Progressive Concept Models", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Lee, Carmen, "Understanding and Alleviating Future Skilled Labor Shortage in Norway", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Lee, Eun Kyu with Dong-Hwan Kim and Won-Gyu Ha, "System Dynamics Modeling for the Future IT Development: Applied to Education, Health Care, and Smart Work System in Korea", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Lee, Man-Hyung with Nam Hee Choi, Yoo-Jeong Ahn and Gi Soo Kim, "Social Dynamics of Traffic-Related Pardons in Korea", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Lempinen, Teemu with Sampsa Ruutu, Peter Ylen and Tommi Karhela, "Open Source System Dynamics with Simantics and OpenModelica", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Lerch, Christian, "Interaction of Product and Service Innovations - An Anaylsis of the Dynamics in Industrial Companies", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Lewis, Jide, "Towards An Early Warning System Of Sovereign Debt And Financial Sector Crises: The Case of Jamaica", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Li, Anson with Kambiz Maani, "A Supply Chain Paradox", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Li, Anson with Kambiz Maani, "Dynamic Decision-Making, Learning, and Mental Models", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Li, Jiang with Timothy Taylor and David Ford, "Impacts of Project Controls on Tipping Point Dynamics in Construction

Projects", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Li, Ying with Timothy Taylor, "The Impact of Design Rework on Construction Project Performance", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Liu, Sheng with J. Chris White and Robert Sholtes, "Addressing Retail Out-of-Stock Issues Using System Dynamics", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Love, Gregory with Chris Glazner, Sam Steckley and Kristin Lee, "Nuclear Waste Management: Strategic Framework for Large-Scale Government Programs: Addressing Legacy Waste from the Cold War", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Lubyansky, Alexander, "A System Dynamics and Agent-Based Simulation Approach to Test Group-Level Theories of Political Violence", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Luna-Reyes, Luis with J. Ramon Gil-Garcia and Fernando Ramirez-Hernandez, "A Resource-Based View of Local Digital Government: Core Capabilities for Success from the Case of Mexico", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Lychkina, Natalya, "Modeling of Social Sphere Based on Methods of System Dynamics", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Mai, Thanh, "Towards a shared systems model of stakeholders in tourism development in the Cat Ba biosphere reserve of Vietnam", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Malczynski, Leonard with Imrana Umar, "Advanced Modeling with Powersim Studio Workshop", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Mardin, Farid with Takeshi Arai, "A System Dynamics Model For Replacement and Overhaul Policy For Capital Asset Subject To Technological Change", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Marjaie, Seyed Ali with Urvashi Rathod, "Communication in Agile Software Projects: Qualitative Analysis using Grounded Theory in System Dynamics", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Martinez-Moyano, Ignacio with David Sallach, "Illegality and Instability as a Continuum: The US-Mexico Border Case", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

McGee, Sibel with Michael Joel and Robert Edson, "Mexico's Cartel Problem: A Systems Thinking Perspective", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

McKelvie, Douglas with Eric Wolstenholme, Steve Arnold and David Monk, "Using System Dynamics to Plan Investment in Alcohol Services", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Metcalf, Sara with Michael Widener, Mary Northridge, Mark Paich, Stephen Marshall and Ira Lamster, "Modeling the Dynamics of Dental Health in Older Adults", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Mollona, Edoardo, "How do system dynamic models (SD) capture path dependent and complex evolutionary behaviour in social science analysis?", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Moore, Thomas with Patrick Finley, John Linebarger, Alexander Outkin, Stephen Verzi, Nancy Brodsky, Daniel Cannon, Aldo Zagonel and Robert Glass, "Extending Opinion Dynamics to Model Public Health Problems and the Evaluation of Policy Interventions", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Morecroft, John, "Metaphorical Models for Limits to Growth and Industrialisation", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Morgan, Jennifer with Susan Howick and Valerie Belton, "Considering Combining: Designs for the Complementary Use of System Dynamics and Discrete Event Simulation", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Morrison, J. Bradley with Robert Wears, "Emergency Department Crowding: Vicious Cycles in the ED", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Mrotzek, Maximilian, "Approaching the Tipping Point: Critical Transitions in Systems", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Mueller, Matthias with Silvia Ulli-Beer, "A Feedback Perspective on the Diffusion of Energy-Efficient Renovations", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Mukerji, Purba with Khalid Saeed, "Likely Causes of the US Housing Market Crisis: A System Dynamics Investigation", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Nuraeni, Shimaditya with Takeshi Arai, "Modeling the Spread of Infectious Diseases after Flood in the Rainy Season in South Bandung, Indonesia", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Onsel, Nisa with Yaman Barlas, "Modeling the Dynamics of Academic Publications and Citations", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Özgün, Onur with Yaman Barlas, "Analysis of the Effects of Different Complexity Factors on the Complexity of a Simulation Game", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Parra Valencia, Jorge Andrick with Isaac Dyner, "A Construct for Testing Effective Cooperation in Large-Scale Resource Social Dilemmas", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Pedercini, Matteo with Santiago Movilla Blanco and Birgit Kopainsky, "Analysis of malaria trends and policy options for sub Saharan Africa through the Malaria Management Model", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Perez Salazar, Gloria, "Convenience Stores in Bogotá at 2030", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Prusty, S. K. with Pratap Mohapatra and C. K. Mukherjee, "Sustainable Growth Strategies for Indian Shrimp Industry: A Multiple Perspective", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Pruyt, Erik with Jesse Segers and Sertaç Oruc, "The Leadership Game: Experiencing Dynamic Complexity under Deep Uncertainty", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Pruyt, Erik with Jan Kwakkel, "To Radicalize or to Deradicalize? Is that the Question?", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Pruyt, Erik with Jan Kwakkel, Caner Hamarat and Gönenç Yucel, "Energy Transitions towards Sustainability: A Staged Exploration of Complexity and Deep Uncertainty", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Pruyt, Erik with Thomas Logtens and Govert Gijsbers, "Exploring Demographic Shifts: Ageing and Migration in a Deeply Uncertain Dynamically Complex World (Best Poster Award Winner)", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Pruyt, Erik, "Mind Meets Heart: Smart Transition Management to Smarten Energy Systems in a Deeply Uncertain World", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Pruyt, Erik, "Making System Dynamics Cool III: New Hot Teaching & Testing Cases", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Qu, Weishuang with Herve Lohoues, John Shilling and Matteo Pedercini, "Using model to identify and meet potential challenges in regional development: The ECOWAS T21 case", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Rahmandad, Hazhir with Mohammad Mahdian, "Modeling Polarization Dynamics in Online Communities", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Rakoff, Hannah with Jeroen Struben, "Under the Golden Arches: Disruptive and Conventional Product and Firm Dynamics under Consumer Heterogeneity and Network Effects", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Ramos, Boris, "Applications of a Telecom Sector Model for Establishing and Validating Telecom Policies and Strategies", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Redondo, Johan Manuel with Isaac Dyner, "A Non Smooth Model of National Energy Market for the Regional Energy Integration", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Rees, David with Robert Cavana, "Model Based Theory in Health Innovations", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Richardson, John, "Crafting System Dynamics Models and Making them Accessible: Lessons from 40 Years of Practice", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Riley, Crystal with James Thompson and David Matchar, "Using System Dynamics Methodology to Generate Insights:

System Dynamic Society; Records An Example from Singaporean Population Health", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Riojas, Jimmy with Alexander Acuna, "Public Policies Assessment to Improve the Small Agricultural Producer Profit", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Rivers, Mark with David Weaver, Keith Smettem and Peter Davies, "Estimating future scenarios for farm-watershed nutrient fluxes - Can on-farm BMPs really do the job at the watershed scale?", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Rogers, James with Edward Gallaher, Craig Hocum, David Dingli, T. Ronald Chrisope and James McCarthy, "Individualized Medicine and Biophysical System Dynamics: An Example from Clinical Practice in End Stage Renal Disease", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Ross-Smith, Kate with Michael Yearworth, "Dynamics of Operational Procurement: Systems Modelling for Performance Tracking and Auditing", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Ruutu, Sampsa with Peter Ylen and Mikko Laine, "Simulation of a Distributed Design Project", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Sabounchi, Nasim with Kostas Triantis, Sudipta Sarangi and Shiyong Liu, "Fuzzy Modeling of Linguistic Variables in a System Dynamics Context", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Sabounchi, Nasim with Hazhir Rahmandad, "Building and estimating a dynamic model of weight gain and loss for individuals and populations", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Saeed, Khalid with Oleg Pavlov, Jeanine Skorinko and Alexander Smith, "Farmers, Bandits, Soldiers: A model for addressing peace agendas", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Sahasrabudhe, Vikas with Shivraj Kanungo, "A system dynamics model of post-installation use of enterprise information systems", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Samadi Radani, Jaleh with Emmanuel Garbolino, "A new dynamic risk analysis framework for CO2 Capture, Transport

and Storage chain", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Sanches, Lars with Orlando Lima, "Hockey-stick

Sanches, Lars with Orlando Lima, "Hockey-stick phenomenon: supply chain challenges in Emerging countries", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Santos, Joaquim with Marcelo Ramos Martins, "From Fossil Fuels to Renewable Energy: The Dynamics of Replacement in Brazil", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Schaffernicht, Martin, "The use of qualitative modeling to derive qualitative policy implications from structural aspects of a model – a practical case", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Schmidt, Teresa with Wayne Wakeland, "A System Dynamics Model of Pharmaceutical Opioids: Medical Use, Diversion, and Nonmedical Use", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Schoenberg, William, "How best to present model structure to decision makers? An experimental study of the effectiveness of the Forio model explorer", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Seker, Oylum with Yaman Barlas, "Modeling the Dynamics of Thyroid Hormones and Related Disorders (Lupina Award Winner)", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Silva, Vanina with Antonio Coelho and Antonio Novaes, "The role of collaboration through manufactured goods' exportation process under System Dynamics analysis", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Simonelli, James, "A System Dynamics Perspective on Applying a New Energy Efficiency Metric for Data Centers", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Skarin, Bruce, "Distributed Group Problem Solving", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Skribans, Valerijs, "Development of System Dynamic Model of Latvia's Economic Integration in the EU", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Stave, Krystyna with Benjamin Jurand and Heather Skaza, "Description and demonstration of a simulation learning environment for discovery learning about simple accumulations", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Stave, Krystyna with Heather Skaza and Benjamin Jurand, "Using Simulations for Discovery Learning about Environmental Accumulations", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Steverink, Bart with Cornelia van Daalen, "The Dutch Taxation on Airline Tickets: A system dynamics approach to model airport choice", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Strohhecker, Jürgen, "Illuminating the Logic of Stock Management Failure – How Much Does the (Mis)Understanding of Accumulation Explain?", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Struben, Jeroen with Charles Gauvin, "Language Evolution in Québec: Network effects and clustering", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Struben, Jeroen with Derek Chan, "Non-communicable Disease Dynamics and Prevention: Dynamics of Nutritious Food Market Transformation Initiatives", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Struben, Jeroen with John Sterman, "Strategies for Transportation Electrification: Overcoming Thresholds and Overly Optimistic Forecasts", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Susta, Marek with Gustav Bizik, "Human Stress Response from the System Dynamics Point of View", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Tanyolac, Togay with Hakan Yasarcan, "A Soft Landing Model and a Mass-Spring Damper Based Control Heuristic", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Tasrif, Muhammad with Ina Juniarti, "A Dynamic View on Knowledge Development: A Case of Industrial Aerospace Supply Chain Development in Indonesia", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Thompson, James with Crystal Riley and David Matchar, "System Dynamics of Diminishing Family Size on Living Arrangements of Singaporeans with Ageing-related Dementia", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Tian, Yuan with Nathaniel Osgood, "Comparison between Individual-based and Aggregate Models in the Context of Tuberculosis Transmission", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Tignor, Warren, "Agile Essence", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Ullah, Muhammad with Tiru Arthanari, "Using a Qualitative System Dynamics Approach to Investigate Perception of Corruption", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Ulli-Beer, Silvia, "How does the Multi-Level Perspective help to conceptualize a System Dynamics analysis of a specific transition challenge?", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Uriona Maldonado, Mauricio with Gregorio Varvakis, "Analyzing Training Programs from a KM perspective: A System Dynamics model", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Uzmez, Beril with Necati Aras and Yaman Barlas, "Strategic Analysis of Product Recovery Management by Using System Dynamics Approach", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Venkateswaran, Jayendran with Kaushik Margabandu, D. Bijulal and Nandyala Hemachandra, "Simulation based Analysis of Service Levels in Stable Production-Inventory Systems", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Viejo Garcia, Pablo with Jose Gonzalez, Oscar Barambones and Enrique Kremers, "Quantitative systems dynamics: Comparison of modeling techniques for the simulation of electro-mechanical systems", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Villa, Sebastian with Paulo Goncalves and Santiago Arango, "Retailer's Order Decisions under Delays: System Dynamics and Experimental Results", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Villaseñor, Roberto, "System Dynamics in Reverse Logistics Processes", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Voyer, John with Troy Goddu, Cade Blackburn and Brian Sprague, "A System Dynamics Examination of the Use of Performance Enhancing Drugs", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Wahba, Khaled, "The Egyptian Revolution 2011: The Fall of the Virtual Wall - The Revolution Systems Thinking Archetype", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Walker, Rod with Wayne Wakeland, "Calibration of Complex System Dynamics Models: A Practitioner's Report", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Wang, Hsiao-Lin with Yu-Feng Ho and Ching-I Wu, "Dynamics Model of Eco-Security Surveillance System for the Tamsui River in Taipei City", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Wheat, David with Lili Shi, "Exploratory Policy Design", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Woodlock, Don, "Time to Bite the Hand that Feeds You", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Wunderlich, Philipp with Andreas Groessler, "Raising Implementation Effectiveness of Innovations by Considering Structural Aspects of Organizations", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Xu, Zhao, "Application of System Dynamics model and GIS in sustainability assessment of urban residential development", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Yamaguchi, Kaoru, "Workings of A Public Money System of Open Macroeconomies - Modeling the American Monetary Act Completed", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Yamashita, Takayuki, "A System Dynamics Approach to the Regional Macro-economic Model", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Yasarcan, Hakan, "Information Sharing in Supply Chains: A Systemic Approach", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Yearworth, Michael with Daniel Schien, Chris Preist and Paul Shabajee, "Systems Modelling of New Media Services", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Yucel, Gönenç with Erik Pruyt, "Energy Transition in The Dutch Dwelling Stock: Exploring the Extent of Inertia Against Change", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Yucel, Gönenç with Cornelia van Daalen, "A Simulationbased Analysis of Transition Pathways for the Dutch Electricity System", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Zagonel, Aldo with Mohammad Mojtahedzadeh, George Richardson, Nancy Brodsky, Theresa Brown, Stephen Conrad and Robert Glass, "Developing a theory of the societal lifecycle of cigarette smoking: Explaining & anticipating trends using information feedback", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Zawadzki, Tomasz with Radostaw Pytlak, "Extending System Dynamics approach to higher index DAE's", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Zimmermann, Nicole, "Mechanisms of consumer boycotts: Evidence from the Nestlé infant food controversy", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28 Dahan, Mariana, "Innovating Through the Crisis: System Dynamics Modeling Applied to International Development Work and World Bank Operations", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Dykes, Katherine, "Student Chapter Poster Presentation and Annual Meeting", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Kennedy, Michael with Carol Frances, "Education Special Interest Group Poster Presentation, Roundtable and Annual Meeting", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Lychkina, Natalya, "Russian Chapter Poster Presentation", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Lyneis, James, "System Dynamics Applications Award Announcement and Introduction of Winner", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Rahn, R. Joel, "Dana Meadows Award Announcement", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Rogers, James with Edward Gallaher, "Biophysical Special Interest Group (Proposed) - A Planning Meeting", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Schaffernicht, Martin with Stefan Groesser, "Peer Review Dialog Meeting", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Strohhecker, Jürgen, "German Chapter Poster Presentation", 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Sponsor Notes, 2011 July 24-2011 July 28

Seoul, Korea, 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Conference Website, 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Digital Object: index.htm

Sessions by Thread, 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Digital Object: sessions thread.html

Abstract Proceedings, 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Papers, 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Abdelgawad, Ahmed Abdeltawab with Mikael Snaprud and John Krogstie, "Accessibility of Norwegian Municipalities Websites: A Qualitative System Dynamics Approach", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Abdollahzadeh, Alireza with Hossein Rahdari, Fariba Seyed Jafar Rangraz, Jafar Pashami and Nazanin Karimi, "Effects of Government Intervention in Interest Rates: Case of Iran", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Adeniran, Ezekiel, "A System Dynamics Strategic Planning Model for a Municipal Water Supply Scheme", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Ahn, Yoo-Jeong with Man-Hyung Lee, "How to Guarantee Effectiveness of National Rental Housing Policies Applying SD Approaches?: Focused on Residential Development", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Akbarzadeh Khorshidi, Hadi with Marzieh Soltanolkottabi, "Hegelian Philosophy and System Dynamics", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Akpinar, Yesim Atag with Ali Saysel, "A Dynamic Simulation Model of Carbon Circulation and Methane Feedbacks in Anthropogenic Climate Change", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

An, Lianjun with Ching-Hua Chen-Ritzo, "Integrated Healthcare Delivery and Health Insurance Models for Studying Emergency Department Utilization", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

An, Lianjun with Young Lee, "Modeling Propagation of Infectious Disease as a Connected Network", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Andersen, David with George Richardson, "Improvised Facilitation: A Third Leg on the Group Model Building Stool", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Ansah, John, "Modeling the Dynamics of Poverty Trap and Debt Accumulation", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Ansah, John, "Negotiating Fiscal Sustainability against Socio-Economic Development: A Model-Based Policy Analysis", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Ansah, John, "The Dynamics of Public Indebtedness in Ghana", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Armenia, Stefano with Fabrizio Baldoni, Diego Falsini and Emanuele Taibi, "A System Dynamics Energy Model for a Sustainable Transportation System", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Atefi, Yashar with Farzad Minooei and Rambod Dargahi, "Housing Affordability: A study of real estate market in Iran", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Bajracharya, Arun, "Systems Thinking, Dependent Co-Arising and Mental Model in Decision Making", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Bayer, Steffen with Timothy Bolt, Maria Kapsali and Sally Brailsford, "The social role of simulation models", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Bier, Asmeret with Michael Bernard, George Backus and Richard Hills, "Political Dynamics Determined by Interactions Between Political Leaders and Voters", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Bilusich, Daniel with Fred Bowden and Svetoslav Gaidow, "Influence Diagram Supporting the Implementation of Adaptive Campaigning", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Bisilkas, Marios, "Adaptation on Rugged Landscapes: Competitive Strategies in the Presence of a Common Objective", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Borshchev, Andrei, "Getting Started with AnyLogic - a Multi-Method Simulation Modeling Tool", 2010 July 25-2010 July Brammer, Richard with Bernd Viehweger, "The Player Number Growth in Online Social Games", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Buendia, Fernando, "Self-Organizing Market Structures, System Dynamics, and Urn Theory", 2010 July 25-2010 July Bull, Oscar, "System Dynamics Applied to Combat Models (Lanchester Laws)", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Calhoun, Annaliese with Peter Hovmand, David Andersen, George Richardson, Timothy Hower and Etiënne Rouwette, "Scriptapedia: A Digital Commons for Documenting and Sharing Group Model Building Scripts", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Carhart, Neil with Michael Yearworth, "The Use of Group Model Building for Analysing Event Causality within the Nuclear Industry", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Cavana, Robert with Thomas Adams, "A Qualitative System Dynamics Analysis of the Effects of an Emissions Trading Scheme on the New Zealand Forestry Value Chain", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Ceresia, Francesco with Giovan Battista Montemaggiore, "Applying the Goal Setting Practice in the Dynamic Balance Scorecard Learning and Growth Perspective", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Chahal, Kirandeep with Tillal Eldabi, "A generic framework for hybrid simulation in healthcare", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Chaim, Ricardo with Rosalvo Streit, "A platform to produce hybrid models in order to manage risks and uncertainties on financial and actuarial organizations", 2010 July 25-2010 July Chaim, Ricardo, "Modeling Transportation Public - Private Partnerships", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Chang, Chao-Ching, "Ambidextrous Effects of Relationalspecific Investments in the OEM Transactions", 2010 July

25-2010 July 29

Chateau, Pierre-Alexandre, "A system dynamics model for marine cage aquaculture", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Chen, Jian Hung with Yijen Chen, "Modeling the Evolution of Public Industry R&D Institute - the Case of ITRI", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Cofiel, Luciana with Guilherme Zammar, Amrapali Zaveri, Jatin Shah, Elias Cesar Araujo de Carvalho, Meredith Nahm, Gustavo Kesselring and Ricardo Pietrobon, "A system dynamics analysis to determine willingness to wait and pay for inclusion of data standards in clinical research", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Colombo, Gianluca with M. Vincenzo Piantedosi, "Roles Differentiation in Family Firms Succession: The Impact of Private banking and Private Equity", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Conner, Daniel with Allison Deal, Gautam Yadama and Kumar Rupam, "The Livelihood-Energy-Conservation Nexus: Intervention strategies to promote conservation in forest villages", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Cumenal, Didier, "How the concept of organisational value highlights corporate performance drivers", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Dai, Shanshan with Lan Hai Li and Xu Honggang, "The system dynamic study of regional development of Manas Basin Under the constraints of water resources", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Dangerfield, Brian with Norhaslinda Zainal Abidin, "Towards a model-based Tool for Evaluating Population-level Interventions against Childhood Obesity", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Dave, Ashka with Colleen Kinneen and Kimberly Newcomer, "Lake to Puddle: A System Dynamics Approach to Social, Economic, and Environmental Consequences of Water Use in Udaipur, India", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Derwisch, Sebastian with Birgit Kopainsky, "Dynamics of Enforcement and Infringement of Intellectual Property Rights and Implications for Innovation Incentives", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Di Giulio, Vincenzo with Stefania Migliavacca, "Bottom-up and top-down approaches in energy efficiency estimation.", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Diaz Pabon, Fabio with Catherine Espinoza, Martha Namen Leon, Maria Palacio and Rafael Cuervo, "Humanitarian Crisis: when Supply Chain really matters", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Dykes, Katherine with John Sterman, "Boom and Bust Cycles in Wind Energy Diffusion Due to Inconsistency and Short-

term Bias in National Energy Policies", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Falihi Pirbasti, Nemat with Marzieh Hanjani, "The study of inflation effects on Iran Large Industrial Workshops profit: combiniaion of system dynamics and econometrics", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Flachskampf, Paul with Klaus Henning, "Systemic strategy development and implementation using the example of a lead brokerage financial service provider", 2010 July 25-2010 July Ford, Andrew, "Greening the Economy with New Markets: Lessons from System Dynamics Simulation of Energy and Environmental Markets", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Garzia, Carmine, "The Process of Strategic Innovation: A System Dynamics Approach", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 GhanbarTehrani, Nasim, "Modeling Dynamics of gaining expertise in a call center", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Goh, Yang Miang with Peter Love and Daniel Lo, "System Dynamics Analysis of Organizational Accidents: A Review of Current Approaches", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Golnam, Arash with Ann van Ackere and Alain Wegmann, "Integrating System Dynamics and Enterprise Modeling to Address Dynamic and Structural Complexities of Choice Situations", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Goncalves, Paulo with Santiago Arango Aramburo, "Supplier Capacity Decisions Under Retailer Competition and Delays: Theoretical and Experimental Results", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Groessler, Andreas, "Rats, Black Swans, and Personal Careers - an Investigation of "Go with the flow" and "Deviate from common behaviour" Strategies", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Hayward, John, "Church Growth via Enthusiasts and Renewal", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Hekimoglu, Mustafa, "Sensitivity Analysis of Oscillatory System Dynamics Models", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Hekimoglu, Mustafa with Yaman Barlas, "Sensitivity Analysis of System Dynamics Models by Behavior Pattern Measures", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Herdem, Canan with Hakan Yasarcan, "Dynamics of Glucose-Insulin Regulation: Insulin Injection Regime for Patients with Diabetes Type I", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Ho, Yu-Feng with Hsiao-Lin Wang and Cheng-Chih Liu, "Dynamics Model of Housing Market Surveillance System for Taichung City", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Honggang, Xu with Shanshan Dai, "Exploring Sustainable Policies for Xidi, the World Heritage Village", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Hovmand, Peter, "Better Healthcare through Better Design of Healthcare Research and Development", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Hovmand, Peter with Gautam Yadama, Nishesh Chalise, Annaliese Calhoun and Daniel Conner, "Combining Group Model Building and Participatory Rural Appraisal in Southeast Rural India", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Hsueh, Joe, "What Can Formal Modeling Add to Qualitative Systems Thinking? A Simulation Model of the Shift the Burden System Archetype", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Hsueh, Joe with John Sterman, "Under What Conditions Does Employee Ownership Work? A Model of Ownership Structure and High Performance Work System", 2010 July 25-2010 July Hu, Bo with Hans-Rolf Vetter, "A System Dynamics Model of Individual Patterns and Strategies for Labor Market Reintegration", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Huang, Jinjing with Enda Howley and Jim Duggan, "An Eigenvector Approach for Analysing Linear Feedback Systems", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Huang, Jinjing with Enda Howley and Jim Duggan, "An Extension of Loop Deactivation in the Behavioral Method", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Hwang, Sungjoo with Moonseo Park and Hyun-Soo Lee, "A Dynamic Approach for Evaluating the Validity of Mortgage Lending Policies in Korean Housing Market", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Jiang, Jie with Jun Li and Xu Honggang, "System Dynamics Model for Transportation Infrastructure Investment and Cultural Heritage Tourism Development", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 John, Klaus, "The Current Debt Crisis - A System Dynamics Analysis", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Kazari, Hessam with Shahab Poshtkouhi and Ali Hassanpoor, "Investigating through ISI Papers Published in Iran and Their Qualities Using Dynamic Approach", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Kazemi, Reza with Masoud Tavazoei, Nikrooz Nasr and Ali Mashayekhi, "An Investigation on The Process of Modification of Subsidy Policy", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Khosla, Karan with Ashok Khosla, "Raising the Quality

of Human Life - A Least Cost Route to Reducing Carbon

Emissions: Insights from a System Dynamics Model", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Killingsworth, William with Stephen Speciale and Nelson Martin, "Using System Dynamics to Estimate Reductions in Lifecycle Costs Through Investments in Improved Reliability", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Killingsworth, William with Stephen Speciale and Nelson Martin, "The Role of Overhaul in Reducing Lifecycle Costs and Maximizing the Return on Investments to Improve Reliability", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Kim, Dong-Hwan, "Understanding System Dynamics with Eastern Philosophy", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Kim, Jong-Hoon, "HIV Transmissions by Stage under Dynamic Sexual Partnerships", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Kim, Young-Pyo, "Eastern Thought and Systems Thinking", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Kopainsky, Birgit with Pablo Pirnay-Dummer and Stephen Alessi, "Automated Assessment of Learners' Understanding in Complex Dynamic Systems", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Kunc, Martin with Lorenzo Andrade, "Fishing Industry Dynamics: Is fish farming sustainable? An Exploratory Study of the Chilean Salmon Industry", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Kwak, Sangman with Miae Kwak and Sangjin Lee, "A Simulation System for HPAI Diseases Control", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Labedz, Chester with John Gray and James Thompson, "Dynamics of Lean Accounting Innovation on Future Performance: May "Accelerated" Accounting Lead Astray?", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Lee, Eunkyu with Ji-Young An and Dong-Hwan Kim, "Policy Agenda Setting Process and Causal Map Analysis: a case of the Green Growth in Korea", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Lee, Lynette with Mark Heffernan and Geoff McDonnell, "Understanding the dynamics of planning and providing accommodation services for people with Intellectual Disability", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Lee, Young, "Modeling Causes and Impacts of Greenhouse Gas Emission in a City", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Lee, Young with Lianjun An and Daniel Connors, "Controlling Workforce in Response to Demand Disturbances in Services Supply Chains", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Lei, Kampeng with Shek Kiu Chan, Jing Cao and Shaoqi Zhou, "Modeling and Simulation of Ecological Footprint of

Macao", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Lektauers, Arnis with Jekabs Trusins and Inese Trusina, "A Conceptual Framework for Dynamic Modeling of Sustainable Development for Local Government in Latvia", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Lerch, Christian with Gregor Selinka, "Dynamics of Business Models - Long-ranging Impact Assessment of Business Models in the Capital Goods Industry", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Li, Anson with Kambiz Maani, "Dynamic Decision-Making, Learning and Mental Models", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Liao, Yi-Wen, "Impacts of Corporate IT Investment Strategies on Operational Performance Based on Intellectual Capital Framework", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Lounsbury, David with Ralph Levine, "Using Dynamics Modeling to Promote Effective Tobacco Treatment Practices in Community-Based Primary Care Settings", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Mahato, Braj with Stephen Ogunlana, "Conflict dynamics in a dam construction project: A case study", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Mai, Thanh with Kambiz Maani, "Systems thinking for sustainable tourism in the Cat Ba Biosphere Reserve of Viet Nam", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Mashayekhi, Ali with Soheil Ghili, "System Dynamics Problem Definition as an Evolutionary Process Using Ambiguity Concept", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

McRoberts, Keenan with Charles Nicholson, Robert Blake, Terry Tucker and Gabriel Diaz Padilla, "Dynamic Assessment of Rural Dairy Cooperative Feasibility to Improve Livelihoods in South-Central Mexico", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Meyers, Wouter with Jill Slinger, Erik Pruyt, Gonenc Yucel and Cornelia van Daalen, "Essential Skills for System Dynamics Practitioners - A Delft University of Technology Perspective", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Miesing, Paul with Linda Krzykowski and Eliot Rich, "Going Green Globally with Strategic Sustainability Systems", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Migliavacca, Stefania with Vincenzo Di Giulio and Luciano Canova, "IQuaL: a dynamic model for assessing the impact of public policies on sustainable development", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Mikati, Nabil, "Simulating the spread of resistance to antibiotics", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Mirghaderi, Mehdi with Mohammad Hossein Askari Tabatabaei and Jamshid Parvizian, "Specifying main effective factors on domestic steel Price: Case study of Iran steel market", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Mohammadi, Hanieh with Ali Mashayekhi, Kave Mirasadallahi and Alireza Kamranianfar, "Modeling Sustainability of Renewable Energies in Rural Areas: A Case Study for Iran", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Mohammadi, Hanieh with Reza Kazemi, Hesam Maghsoudloo, Erfan Mehregan and Ali Mashayekhi, "System Dynamic Approach for Analyzing Cyclic Mechanism in Land Market and Their Effect on House Market Fluctuations", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Mollona, Edoardo, "Formal Modeling, Computer Simulation and Grounded Field Research to Conduct Enquiry in Managerial Sciences", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Morecroft, John, "Limits to Growth and Industrialisation -Insights from small and metaphorical system dynamics models and simulators", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Morrison, J. Bradley, "Managing the Dynamics of Process Improvement: Production, Improvement, and Learning", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Mueller, Matthias with Silvia Ulli-Beer, "Policy Analysis for the Transformation of Switzerland's Stock of Buildings. A Small Model Approach", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Musango, Josephine with Bamikole Amigun and Alan Brent, "Understanding the implication of investing in biodiesel production in South Africa: a system dynamics approach", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Ng, Adam with Sean Lam and Mong Soon Sim, "Pandemic Dynamics with Social Effects: Rapid Model Prototyping with Fuzzy Logic", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Ng, Adam with Che Han Lim, "Systems Thinking and the Eastern Martial Arts", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Nguyen, Nam with Ockie Bosch and Kambiz Maani, "Creating Learning Laboratories for Sustainable Development for UNESCO Biosphere Reserves", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Oh, Deokkyo with James Burns, "Estimating the Home-Purchase Cost of Seoul Citizens", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Oh, Deokkyo with James Burns, "Estimating the number of welfare facilities for the elderly in Korea with system dynamics", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Olaya, Camilo with Nathalia Torres, "Tackling the Mess:

Causal-Loop Conceptualization of Solid Waste Management Systems through Cross-Impact Analysis", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Olaya, Camilo with Isaac Beltran and Marcela Salinas, "Theorizing About Crime: Elements for a Contribution of System Dynamics to Criminology", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Perez Salazar, Gloria with Camilo Olaya, "Toward a new Federal Police force in México: an analysis of critical processes through System Dynamics", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Phuah, Tony, "Can people learn behaviours of stock and flow using their ability to calculate running total? An experimental study (Dana Meadows Award Winner & Barry Richmond Award Winner)", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Pruyt, Erik with Caner Hamarat, "The Influenza A(H1N1)v Pandemic: An Exploratory System Dynamics Approach (Lupina Award Winner & Best Poster Award Winner)", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Pruyt, Erik, "Using Small Models for Big Issues: Exploratory System Dynamics Modelling and Analysis for Insightful Crisis Management", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Pruyt, Erik, "Making System Dynamics Cool II: New Hot Teaching and Testing Cases of Increasing Complexity", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Pruyt, Erik with Caner Hamarat, "The Concerted Run on the DSB Bank: An Exploratory System Dynamics Approach", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Pruyt, Erik, "Scarcity of Minerals and Metals: A Generic Exploratory System Dynamics Model", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Qin, Huanhuan with Amy Sun, Baoxiang Zhang and Chunmiao Zheng, "System Dynamics Analysis of Water Resource Carrying Capacity in Shandong Province of China", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Qureshi, Muhammad Azeem, "Testing Pecking Order Theory and Trade-off Theory - A System Dynamics Approach", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Radianti, Jaziar with Eliot Rich and Jose Gonzalez, "Refinement of Supply and Demand Model for Vulnerability Black Market", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Ramezankhani, Atefe with Reza Kazemi and Ali Mashayekhi, "Dynamics of Organizational Learning in Catching-Up Process", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Rasouli, Mohammad, "A Game-Theoretic Frame Work for Studying Dynamics of Multi Decision-maker Systems", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Razavi, Seyed Vahid with Serima Nazarian, Soheil Ghili and Mohsen Bahramgiri, "May Economic Bubbles be Good Sometimes? A Theoretical Investigation of How Bubbles Affect Privatization in Developing Countries", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Razavi, Seyed Vahid with Mahdi Hashemian, Reza Kazemi, Masoud Tavazoei and Ali Mashayekhi, "Investigation on dynamics of structure change in organizations: The Cultural aspect", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Rich, Eliot with Josune Hernantes, Leire Labaka, Ana Lauge, Jose Mari Sarriegi and Finn Olav Sveen, "Modeling a National Power Crisis in Support of A Crisis Lifecycle Model", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Richardson, George with David Andersen, "Stakeholder Dynamics", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Richardson, George, "Reflections on the Foundation of Systems Thinking and System Dynamics", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Richardson, John with Elizabeth Ong Ling Lee, "The Relevance of Urban Dynamics to Singapore's Success Story: Lessons for Moving Beyond the Crisis", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Rouwette, Etiënne with Jac Vennix, "Improving operations management by synthesizing participant knowledge and system data", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Ryzhenkov, Alexander, "The Structural Crisis of Capital Accumulation in the USA and Its Causa Prima", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Saeed, Khalid, "Economic Development, Creative Destruction and Urban Dynamics: A Proposal for Rethinking Developmental Agendas", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Samuel, Naima with Namsung Ahn, Mahasuwan Peyanard, Polawat Pupipat and Shanna Zhong, "Competition in the shipbuilding industry: sustaining competitive advantage in the global economy", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Sardiwal, Sangeeta, "Modelling the Effect of the Allocation of Social Worker Duties on Delayed Discharges using System Dynamics in the UK", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Sardiwal, Sangeeta, "A Systems Thinking Approach To Investigating Delayed Discharges In The UK", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Saysel, Ali with Mustafa Hekimoglu, "Dynamics of CO2 Mitigation in Electric Power Industry Through Replacements and Early Retirements", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Schaffernicht, Martin with Patricio Madariaga, "What is learned in system dynamics education: a competency-based representation based upon Bloom's taxonomy", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Schaffernicht, Martin with Stefan Groesser, "Automating the comparison of mental models of dynamical systems", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Schmitt Olabisi, Laura, "The System Dynamics of Forest Cover in the Developing World: Researcher vs. Community Perspectives", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Seker, Oylum with Hakan Yasarcan, "Controlling the Direction of a Model Helicopter", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Shah, Jatin with Guilherme Zammar, Dimple Rajgor, Shreyasee Pradhan, Tam Cam Ha and Ricardo Pietrobon, "National mapping of biomedical research resources through voluntary researcher participation - a mixed design study", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Skaza, Heather with Krystyna Stave, "Assessing the effect of systems simulations on systems understanding in undergraduate environmental science courses", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Skribans, Valerijs, "Construction Industry Forecasting System Dynamic Model", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Sopelana, Amaia with Martin Kunc and Olga Rivera Hernaez, "Organizational Flexibility: A dynamic evaluation of Volberda's theory", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Soto-Torres, M. Dolores with Ramon Fernandez-Lechon and Pedro Fernandez Soto, "Dynamics in economic growth: A perspective from System Dynamics", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Soto-Torres, M. Dolores with Mar Pajares-Mena, Ramon Fernandez-Lechon and Pedro Fernandez Soto, "Terrorist incidents and counter terrorist policies: A System Dynamics model", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Takahashi, Yutaka with Nobuhide Tanaka, "The importance of keeping engineers and knowledge workers inside on organisations' performances", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Teekasap, Pard, "Dynamics of Technology Spillover through Foreign Direct Investment in Thailand under R&D Consortia Policy", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Uehara, Takuro with Yoko Nagase and Wayne Wakeland, "System Dynamics Implementation of an Extended Brander and Taylor-like Easter Island Model", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Ulli-Beer, Silvia with Alexander Wokaun, "Substantiating endogenous models on induced technology change", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Uriona Maldonado, Mauricio with Ricardo Pietrobon and Gregorio Varvakis, "Mediated Modeling of National Innovation Systems", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Uriona Maldonado, Mauricio with Mauro Maldonato, Ricardo Chaim, Ricardo Pietrobon and Gregorio Varvakis, "University-Industry partnerships with a focus on BRIC countries: A systems perspective on the good, the bad and the ugly", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Wakeland, Wayne with Una Medina, "Comparing Discrete Simulation and System Dynamics: Modeling an Antiinsurgency Influence Operation", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Wang, Cuixia with Ren'an Jia and Xiaojing Jia, "SD Approaches for Feedback Dynamic Complexity Analysis", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Wang, Ranran, "China Water Dynamics - Modeling of China's Water Resources", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Wang, Wei Yang with Ya-tsai Tseng, "Growth and Competition Dynamics of Online Game Market in Taiwan", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Warhoe, Stephen, "Understanding the Effects of Rework and Change of Scope on Productivity and Project Performance Using Systems Thinking", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Yadama, Gautam with Peter Hovmand, Nishesh Chalise and Papagni Cell, Foundation for Ecological Security, "Community Driven Modeling of Social-Ecological Systems: Lessons from Andhra Pradesh, India", 2010 July 25-2010 July Yamaguchi, Kaoru, "On the Liquidation of Government Debt under A Debt-Free Money System - Modeling the American Monetary Act", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Yang, Miles with Showing Young, Shyh-Jane Li and Yu-Ying Huang, "Using System Dynamics to Investigate How Belief Systems Influence the Process of Organization Change", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Yang, Shu-Jung with Yan Emma Liu, "Competitive Dynamics of Business Process Improvement", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Yearworth, Michael, "Inductive Modelling of an Entrepreneurial System", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Yu, Jae Eon, "Exploring the management of social enterprise from systemic perspective: the application of Deleuze's Theory of Assemblage", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Zavrl, Domen, "An Institutional Dynamics Model of the Euro zone Crisis: Greece as an Illustrative Example", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Zimmermann, Nicole with Peter Milling, "A Generic Model of Organizational Inertia, Attention, and Change", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Dangerfield, Brian, "United Kingdom Chapter Annual

Meeting and Poster Presentation", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Kennedy, Michael with Carol Frances, "Education Special Interest Group (SIG) Poster Presentation, Roundtable and Annual Meeting", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Perez Salazar, Gloria with Martin Schaffernicht, "Latin America Chapter Poster Presentation and Annual Meeting", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Schaffernicht, Martin, "Peer Review Dialog Meeting", 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Conference Photos, 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Sponsors, 2010 July 25-2010 July 29 Digital Object: confsponsors.html

Sponsor Notes, 2010 July 25-2010 July 29

Albuquerque, NM, USA, 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Conference Website, 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Digital Object: index.htm

Sessions by Thread, 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Digital Object: paper thread.html

Abstract Proceedings, 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Papers, 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Adl, Atefeh with Jamshid Parvizian, "Drought and Production Capacity of Meat: A System Dynamics Approach", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Alvarez, Ainara with José Torres, Ana Lauge and Jose Mari Sarriegi, "Russian-Ukrainian Gas Conflict Case Study", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

An, Lianjun with Dharmashankar Subramanian and Alan King, "On modeling some essential dynamics of the subprime mortgage crisis", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Anderson, Edward, "Modeling Insurgencies and Counterinsurgencies", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Arango, Santiago with Yris Olaya and Jaime Andrés Castaneda Acevedo, "System Dynamics and Laboratory Experiments", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Arango, Santiago with Felipe Abaunza Osorio, "A System Dynamics Model for the World Coffee Market", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Arango, Santiago with Jaime Andrés Castaneda Acevedo, "Capacity Utilization in Electricity Market Behavior: An Experimental Analysis", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Armenia, Stefano with Diego Falsini and Giulia Oliveri, "Energy Management in Residential Buildings: a system dynamics approach", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Backus, George with Jeff Amlin, "A History of Making Energy Policy", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Balnac, Kailash with Chandradeo Bokhoree, Prakash Deenapanray and Andrea Bassi, "A System Dynamics Model of the Mauritian Power Sector", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Bayer, Steffen with Sally Brailsford, "Examining the role of simulation models in health planning", 2009 July 26-2009 July Beall, Allyson with Andrew Ford, "Reports from the Field: Assessing the art and science of participatory environmental modeling", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Beall, Allyson, "Environmental Special Interest Group Poster Presentation, Annual Meeting, and Roundtable", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Bernard, Michael, "Model the Interaction Between Leaders and Society During Conflict Situations", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Bier, Asmeret, "Dynamic Simulation of a Thermal Water Quality Trading Program and Implications for Policy Design", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Bivona, Enzo with Sonia Herrera Daza, "Implementing a sustainable CSR Strategy through a System Dynamics Perspective: evidences from a Colombian case-study", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Black, Laura with Don Greer, "You meant what? Socially constructing meaning with ongoing interactions", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Bleijenbergh, Inge with Hubert Korzilius and Piet Verschuren, "The Validity and Utility of Participatory Research Strategies", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Boettcher, Kevin, "A Systems-Oriented Analysis of the Corporate Tax Department Data Collection Work Process", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Borshchev, Andrei with Timofey Popkov, "Getting Started With AnyLogic Software", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Boudreau, Justin with Eugene Choi, Ravindra Datta, Oljora Rezhdo and Khalid Saeed, "Platinum Supply and the Growth of Fuel Cell Vehicles", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Bouza, Manuel with Silvia Ulli-Beer, "Endogenous

- Page 53-

Transformation in the Automobile Industry", 2009 July

26-2009 July 30

System Dynamic Society; Records Bueno, Newton, "System Dynamics and the role of History in economic growth theory", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Caicedo, Santiago with Fabio Diaz Pabon, "Too early, too quickly: Impact of short-term decisions in fleet renewal programs", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Ceresia, Francesco, "A Model of Goal Dynamics in Organizations: a case study", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Chahal, Kirandeep with Tillal Eldabi and Abhijit Mandal, "Understanding the impact of whiteboard on A&E department operations using hybrid simulation", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Chaudhari, Gaurav with Robert Sturges and Corina Sandu, "On the underlying structure of system dynamics models", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Chen, Jian Hung with Yijen Chen, "A System Dynamics Model of the TFT LCD Industry Development in Taiwan", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Chuang, Howard Hao-Chun, "Psychological Safety and Group Learning: Cycle-Time Reduction for Collaborative Product Development", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Chumai, Roengchai, "System Dynamic Modeling of Plant Maintenance Strategy in Thailand", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Clark, Thomas with Mary Jones and Robert Zmud, "Post Adoptive ERP Use Behaviors: A Dynamic Conceptualization", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Conrad, Stephen with Felicia Duran, Gregory Conrad, David Duggan and E. Bruce Held, "Modeling the Employee Life Cycle to Address the Insider Threat", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Dai, Xin with Jing-hua Xiao and Kang Xie, "Growth of Enterprise Information Technology Application: System Dynamics Model and Empirical Evidence", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Deegan, Michael, "Developing Causal Map Codebooks to Analyze Policy Recommendations: A content analysis of floodplain management recommendations", 2009 July

26-2009 July 30

Demirezen, Emre with Yaman Barlas, "A Simulation Model for Bloodcholesterol Dynamics and Related Disorders (Lupina Award Winner)", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Derwisch, Sebastian with Birgit Kopainsky, "Foreign Direct Investment and Spillovers in Seed Sector Development", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Di Giulio, Vincenzo with Stefania Migliavacca, "Italy facing the EU Emissions Trading Scheme: some scenarios by the ICE model", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Dick, Marcel, "Reducing income volatility through better resource-sharing policies: The case of the investment banking industry", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Doyle, James with Khalid Saeed and Jeanine Skorinko, "Personal versus Situational Dynamics: Implications of Barry Richmond's Models of Classic Experiments in Social Psychology", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Doyle, James with Khalid Saeed and Ken Parsons, "Design of a Master of Science Degree Program in System Dynamics at WPI", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Dudley, Richard, "A Little REDD Model: Reducing Emissions from Deforestation and Forest Degradation", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Duggan, Jim with Jill Slinger, "Special Interest Group on Model Analysis (SIG-MA) Poster Presentation", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Duran Encalada, Jorge with Alberto Paucar-Caceres, "A System Dynamic Model to Examine Students' Nocontinuation Trends: A Mexican and British Cases", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 El Sawah, Sondoss with Alan McLucas and Jason Mazanov. "Communication about Water Management in the Australian Capital Territory: A System Dynamics Modelling Approach", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 El-Tagy, Ahmed, "Managing Marketing Multi-Channel Conflict to Maximize Profit in The Egyptian Consumer Electronics market", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Erdil, Nadiye with C. Robert Emerson, "Simulation Modeling of Electronic Health Records Adoption in the U.S. Healthcare System", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Fisher, Diana, "How Well Can Students Determine Simple Growth and Decay Patterns From a Diagram?", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Fokkinga, Brigit with Inge Bleijenbergh and Jac Vennix, "Group model building effectiveness: a qualitative method to assess changes in mental models", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Frances, Carol with Michael Kennedy, "Education Special Interest Group Poster Presentation", 2009 July 26-2009 July

Fukushima, Shiro with Kaoru Yamaguchi, "Is Japanese Manufacturing Style (so-called Monozukuri) really robust?
- A Causal Loop Diagram and Modeling Approach -", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Franco, Carlos with Maria Ochoa and Ana Florez, "System Dynamics Approach to Biofuels in Colombia", 2009 July

26-2009 July 30

Gambardella, Pascal, "Application of Strategy Dynamics: Starbucks Corporation", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Gastelum Reynoso, Gabriela with Enrique Palou Garcia and Aurelio Lopez Malo, "System Dynamics: A Complementary Tool for Predictive Microbiology", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Geistauts, George with Elisha Baker and Ted Eschenbach, "Causal Loop Modeling of Ethics Force Structures: An Exploration", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Georgantzas, Nicholas with Evangelos Katsamakas and Dominik Solowiej, "Giddens Globalization: Exploring Dynamic Implications", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Ghaffarzadegan, Navid with John Lyneis and George Richardson, "Why and How Small System Dynamics Models Can Help Policymakers: A Review of Two Public Policy Models", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Ghaffarzadegan, Navid with Laura Black, Don Greer and David Andersen, "Path Dependency and the Role of Delays in Creating Shared Understanding in Dyadic Communication", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Gharakhani, Aref with Ali Mashayekhi, "Towards a better understanding of pension systems", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Gharibi, Mirmojtaba, "Dynamics of Workforce in Iranian National Petrochemical Company", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Glass, Robert, "Pandemic Influenza and Complex Adaptive Systems of Systems (CASoS) Engineering", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Graham, Alan, "Methodological Changes Needed to Meet the World's Grand Challenges", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Graham, Alan, "Four Grand Challenges for System Dynamics", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Grasl, Oliver, "Key performance indicators in professional service firms - a dynamic perspective", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Groessler, Andreas with Alexander Zock, "Supporting Longterm Personnel Planning of a Service Provider", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Guneralp, Burak with Michael Reilly and Karen Seto, "An Operational Framework for Seeing and Simulating Feedbacks in Land Change Science", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Hansen, Jason, "Estimating Impacts of Water Scarcity Pricing", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Hassan, Junaid with David Wheat, "Capturing the Dynamics of a Psychiatric Illness", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Heng, Wenyu with Majie Wang and Xingjie Dai, "Exercise in application of System Thinking in the water purification system", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

House, Jody with Laura Black, "The Hero and the Warrior in New Venture Growth", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Hovmand, Peter with John Peipert, Tim Severyn and Gautam Yadma, "Modeling the Dynamics of the Energy, Environment, & Poverty Nexus: A Study of Biogas Unit Diffusion in Andhra Pradesh, India", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Hovmand, Peter with David Ford, "Real Options Approach for Innovation Implementation Strategies", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Howick, Susan with Colin Eden, "Supporting Strategic Conversations: The Significance of the Model Building Process", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Hsueh, Joe with David Miller and John Sterman, "Clean Technology Startup Management Flight Simulator", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Huang, Jinjing with Enda Howley and Jim Duggan, "The Ford Method: A Sensitivity Analysis Approach", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Hwang, Sungjoo with Moonseo Park and Hyun-Soo Lee, "Korean Real Estate Market Mechanisms and Deregulation of Mortgage Loans: Qualitative Analysis", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Jaeger, Tobias with Susanne Schmidt and Ute Karl, "A system dynamics model for the German electricity market - model development and application", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Ji, Sae-Hyun with Moonseo Park and Hyun-Soo Lee, "Policies for Improving Design-Build Delivery System in Korea", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Joglekar, Nitin with Eric Graber-Lopez, "A Countdown towards Solar Power at Grid Parity: Evolution of Price-Performance", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

John, Klaus, "A System Dynamics Approach to the Bhaduri-Marglin Model", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Jones, Charles, "The Renewable Energy Industry in Massachusetts as a Complex System", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Kaggwa, Martin with Jasper Steyn and Anastassios Pouris, "Sustaining industrial growth in Africa: A reflection on South Africa's automotive industry support model", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Kelic, Andjelka with Aldo Zagonel, "Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics (STEM) Career Attractiveness", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Kennedy, Michael, "A Review of System Dynamics Models of Educational Policy Issues", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Kennedy, Michael, "A Review of System Dynamics Pedagogic Techniques", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Kennedy, Michael with Carol Frances, "Education Roundtable and Education SIG Annual Meeting", 2009 July 26-2009 July Kibira, Deogratias with Sanjay Jain and Charles McLean, "A System Dynamics Framework for Sustainable Manufacturing", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Kim, Gyu Rim, "Analysis of Global Food Market and Food-Energy Price Links: Based on System Dynamics Approach (Best Poster Award Winner)", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Komanapalli, Golda, "Verifying Influence Diagrams using Dimensional Analysis", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Kopainsky, Birgit with Stephen Alessi, Matteo Pedercini and Pål Davidsen, "Exploratory strategies for simulation-based learning about national development", 2009 July 26-2009 July Kopainsky, Birgit with Sebastian Derwisch, "Model-based exploration of strategies for fostering adoption of improved seed in West Africa", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Kortelainen, Samuli with Lauri Lattila, "Modeling Strategic Technology Management With a Hybrid Model", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Koul, Saroj with K. R. Divakar Roy, "Human Resource Planning in a Shore-based Integrated Steel Plant: A SD Model", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Lauge, Ana with Jose Mari Sarriegi and José Torres, "The Dynamics of Crisis Lifecycle for Emergency Management", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 LeClaire, Rene with Gary Hirsch and Alisa Bandlow, "Learning Environment Simulator: A Tool for Local Decision Makers and First Responders", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Lee, Man-Hyung, "Dynamic Interrelationship between Administrative Consolidation and Segregation: Korean Example", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Lee, Tsuey-Ping with Chin-Hsueh Wang, "The Change in Residents' Participative Behavior in Polluted Areas: A System Dynamics Perspective", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Lehr, Christian with Peter Milling, "From Waste to Value -A System Dynamics Model for Strategic Decision Making in Closed-Loop Supply Chains", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Lei, Kampeng with Zhou Shaoqi, Lianggang Lu, Lam Chikin

and Shek Kiu Chan, "The Analysis and Simulation of the

Materials Inflow and Outflow of Macao", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30	
Linard, Keith, "Application of System Dynamics to Unsealed Road Maintenance Management", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30	
Liu, Chin-Yen with James Burns and Balaji Janamanchi, "The National Energy Dilemma: Models for Policy Evaluation", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30	
Liu, Hongliang with Enda Howley and Jim Duggan, "Individual Versus Group Rationality: A Coevolutionary Approach to the Beer Game", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30	
Lofdahl, Corey, "Implementing Irregular Warfare Policy Using Modeling and Simulation", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30	
Lopez, Luis with Porfirio Guevara, "Judicial Process Dynamics", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30	
Lounsbury, David with Ralph Levine, "Psychology Special Interest Group Poster Presentation, Annual Meeting, and Roundtable", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30	
Lowry, Thomas with Robert Taylor, "Visualizing Spatial and Temporal Dynamics in Google Earth Using Powersim", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30	
Lubyansky, Alexander, "An Expanded Feedback View of Decision Maker Mental Models", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30	
Luna-Reyes, Luis with Jorge Duran Encalada and Erick Bandala, "Exploring Alternatives for Sustainable Development in Tamiahua Wetlands", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30	
Luna-Reyes, Luis with J. Ramon Gil-Garcia, "Using Institutional Theory and Dynamic Simulation to Understand Complex E-Government Phenomena", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30	
Lyneis, John with John Sterman, "Green, Simple, and Profitable: The Paradox of Failed Best Practices in University Building Maintenance", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30	
Lytchkina, Natalia, "Russian Chapter Poster Presentation", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30	
Lytchkina, Natalia, "Simulation modeling of regions' social and economic development in decision support systems", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30	
MacDonald, Roderick, "A System Dynamics Perspective of the New York State's Aggravated DWI Law", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30	
Mandal, Abhijit with Aida Hajro, "Integration in cross-border mergers and acquisitions", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30	

Martinez-Moyano, Ignacio, "Improving Performance in Detection Systems: Exploring a Parallel-judgment Structure", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Mashayekhi, Ali with Soheil Ghili and Arash Pourhabib, "Real Estate Cycles: A Theory Based on Stock-Flow Structure of Durable Goods Markets", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Matheus, Kirsten with Thomas Harbich, "Business Dynamics Model for Market Acceptance Considering Individual Adoption Barriers", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Mayerthaler, Anna with Reinhard Haller and Guenter Emberger, "A Land-Use/Transport interaction model for Austria", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 McCardle-Keurentjes, Marleen with Etiënne Rouwette, Jac Vennix and Eric Jacobs, "Is Group Model Building worthwhile? Considering the effectiveness of GMB", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Medina-Borja, Alexandra with Yesenia Cruz and Joaquín Medin Molina, "Understanding the Role of Victims' Non-Discretionary Factors in Hurricane Evacuation Dynamics", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Melhuish, James with Nicholas Pioch and Andrew Seidel, "Improving Military Strategy using Predictive Agents with Embedded Mental Simulation Models", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Milstein, Bobby with Jack Homer and Gary Hirsch, "The HealthBound Policy Simulation Game: An Adventure in US Health Reform", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Mojtahedzadeh, Mohammad, "Objective Analysis of Subjective Feedback Structures: The Problem of Consistency in Explaining Model Behavior", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Moosavi Haghighi, M. Hashem, "Combination of Econometric Methods and System Dynamics Approach to Improve the Iranian Agricultural Policies", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Morrison, J. Bradley, "The Problem with Workarounds is that They Work", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Moxnes, Erling, "Optimization under uncertainty in SD models", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Moxnes, Erling, "Peak oil, biofuels, and long-term food security", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Moxnes, Erling, "Are advice adhered to? Populist versus activist or expert advice.", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Musango, Josephine with Alan Brent and Andrea Bassi, "South African Energy Model: A System Dynamics Approach", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Newton, Paul with Michael Richey and Mohammad Mojtahedzadeh, "STEM Pressures from Birth to Globalization: Five Related Models", 2009 July 26-2009 July Nguyen, Phuong Linh, "The Long Runs Effects of Competitive Undervaluation of Dong Currency on the Economic Growth of Vietnam", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Nilsen, Trond with Brian Houle, Douglas Kuzenski and Arpan Sheth, "Exploring the Dynamics of Music Piracy", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Osgood, Nathaniel, "Representing Progression and Interactions of Comorbidities in Aggregate and Individual-Based Systems Models", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Osgood, Nathaniel, "SILVER: Software in Support of the System Dynamics Modeling Process", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Otto, Peter with Martin Simon, "Coordinating quality care: A policy model to simulate adoption of electronic health records", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Ozgun, Onur with Yaman Barlas, "Discrete vs. Continuous Simulation: When Does It Matter?", 2009 July 26-2009 July Parvizian, Jamshid with Shakiba Khademolqorani and Mohamad Hossein Askari Tabatabaei, "System Dynamics Modeling of Emigration and Brain Drain", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Perez Salazar, Gloria, "Latin America Chapter Annual Meeting and Poster Presentation", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Pierson, Kawika, "Modeling the Cyclical Nature of Aggregate Airline Industry Profits", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Poles, Roberto with France Cheong, "Inventory Control in Closed Loop Supply Chain using System Dynamics", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Pruyt, Erik, "Saving a Bank? Cracking the Case of the Fortis Bank", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Pruyt, Erik, "Cholera in Zimbabwe", 2009 July 26-2009 July Pruyt, Erik, "Making System Dynamics Cool? Using Hot Testing & Teaching Cases", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Pruyt, Erik with Jill Slinger, Cornelia van Daalen, Gonenc Yucel and Wil Thissen, "Hop, Step, Step and Jump Towards Real-World Complexity @ Delft University of Technology",

2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Pruyt, Erik, "The Soft Drugs Debate in the Netherlands: A Qualitative System Dynamics Analysis", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Quigley, Michael with Brian Dangerfield, "The Economics of Education: is it Profitable to be Ignorant?", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Radianti, Jaziar with Jose Gonzalez and Eliot Rich, "A Quest for a Framework to Improve Software Security: Vulnerability Black Markets Scenario", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Rafferty, Martin, "Butterflies and Buffers", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Rafferty, Martin with Mahtab Farshchi, "A Simulation Modelling of Property Markets: A Case of the UK Housing Market", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Rahdari, Hossein with Mohammad Amin Zargarzadeh, Hamed Nozari and Leila Soltani, "Gasoline Rationing Plan in Iran: A Symptomatic Solution", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Rahdari, Hossein with Alireza Forouzan, Atefe Ramezankhani and Pouyan Foroughi, "Analyzing the Effect of Global Steel Price Fluctuation on Iran's Steel-Maker Stock Prices: A System Dynamics Approach", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Rahmandad, Hazhir with Thanujan Ratnarajah, "Deciding on Software Pricing and Openness Under Competition", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Rahn, R. Joel, "Dana Meadows Award Announcement", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Rocha dos Santos, Joaquim with Marcelo Ramos Martins, Abraham Sin Oih Yu and Paulo Tromboni Nascimento, "Renewable Energy: A Framework to Model a Brazilian Case of Success (Part I)", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Roy, K. R. Divakar with Saroj Koul, "Financial Performance Appraisal of a Steel Plant: An SD Model", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Ryder, William, "A System Dynamics View of the Phillips Machine", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Rydzak, Felicjan with Winston Ledet and Paul Monus, "Sustainable Organizational Change - Can you make the change happen with Large Teams alone?", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Ryzhenkov, Alexander, "A System Dynamics Design of the US Economy Exit from the Stern Crisis", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Saeed, Khalid, "Stray dogs, street gangs and terrorists:

manifestations of a latent capacity support system", 2009 July

26-2009 July 30

Sanchez, Hernando with Brian Wells and Joanne Attridge, "Using System Dynamics to Model Student Interest in Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Sardell, Jason with Oleg Pavlov and Khalid Saeed, "Economic Origins of the Mafia and Patronage System in Sicily", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Sardiwal, Sangeeta, "Evaluating the Effect of Integrated Health and Social Care Information Systems on Delayed Discharging of Patients (Lupina Award Winner)", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Schaffernicht, Martin with Stefan Groesser, "What's in a mental model of a dynamic system? On the conceptual structure and approaches to model comparison", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Schaffernicht, Martin, "Towards the use of model structure analysis for designing flexible learning itineraries", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Schaffernicht, Martin with Stefan Groesser, "Peer Review Dialog Meeting", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Schoenberg, William, "The Effectiveness of Force Directed Graphs vs. Causal Loop Diagrams: An experimental study", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Schoenwald, David with Curtis Johnson, Leonard Malczynski and George Backus, "A System Dynamics Perspective on Insurgency as a Business Enterprise", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Schurer, Jennifer with Peter Hovmand, "The Role of Proactive Strategic Planning in Punctuated Organizational Change: Revisiting Sastry's Model", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Skarin, Bruce with Oleg Pavlov, Khalid Saeed and Jeanine Skorinko, "Modeling the Cycles of Gang and Criminal Behavior", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Skaza, Heather with Krystyna Stave, "A test of the relative effectiveness of using systems simulations to increase student understanding of environmental issues", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Skribans, Valerijs, "Influence Of Labor Migration On Latvia's Labor Market", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Slinger, Jill with Gonenc Yucel and Erik Pruyt, "Communicating model insights using interactive learning environments", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Soto-Torres, M. Dolores with Ramon Fernandez-Lechon and Pedro Fernandez Soto, "Dynamics in domestic terrorist organizations", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Stave, Krystyna with Marcia Turner, "Experimental Comparison of System Dynamics versus Traditional Facilitation", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Sterman, John, "Does formal system dynamics training improve people's understanding of accumulation?", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Stiens, Eric, "Structural Racism and System Dynamics: A Theory and Methodology for Addressing Racial Disparities", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Stringfellow, Margaret with Meghan Dierks and Nancy Leveson, "Healthcare Industry Incentive Structures Pressure System Operators to Operate in a High-risk State", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Strohhecker, Jürgen, "Does a Better Understanding of Accumulation Indeed Predict A Higher Performance in Stock and Flow Management?", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Sturtevant, Dan with J. Bradley Morrison, "America Disrupted: Dynamics of the Technical Capability Crisis", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Subroto, Athor with Enzo Bivona, "Supporting Small Medium Enterprises planning through the use of a step-by-step System Dynamics model building process", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Sveen, Finn Olav with Jose Mari Sarriegi and Jose Gonzalez, "The Role of Incident Reporting in Reducing Information Security Risks", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Sveen, Finn Olav with Jose Mari Sarriegi and Jose Gonzalez, "Using Conceptual System Dynamics Simulation Models to Initiate Exploration of and Discussion about Incident Reporting Systems", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Tabacaru, Mihaela with Birgit Kopainsky, Agata Sawicka and Krystyna Stave, "How can we assess whether our simulation models improve the system understanding for the ones interacting with them?", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Tan, Burcu with Edward Anderson, James Dyer and Geoffrey Parker, "Using Binomial Decision Trees and Real Options Theory to Evaluate System Dynamics Models of Risky Projects", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Taylor, Timothy with David Ford, Shari Yvon-Lewis and Eric Lindquist, "Science, engineering, and technology in the policy process for natural systems (Dana Meadows Award Winner)", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Teekasap, Pard, "Cluster Formation and Government Policy: System Dynamics Approach", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Tehrani, Nasim with Hamed Shakouri and Mohammad Hossein Taheri, "A simple model to study the MNP impact on dynamic behavior of a two-competitor mobile market: Stability versus Oscillations", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Tignor, Warren, "Agile Project Management", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Triantis, Kostas with Hazhir Rahmandad and Warren Vaneman, "Systems Engineering: Have we lost our Competitive Edge? A Consideration of the Dynamics of Systems Engineering Projects", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Tulinayo, Fiona with Andreas Groessler, Stijn Hoppenbrouwers and Patrick van Bommel, "Complementing System Dynamics with Object-Role Modeling", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Uchino, Akira, "Japan Chapter Poster Presentation", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Uriona Maldonado, Mauricio with Adriano Coser and Gregorio Varvakis, "Modeling Knowledge Reuse in Technical Support Operations", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 van den Belt, Marjan, "Multi-scale Integrated Modelling for Sustainable Adaptive Systems", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 van Oorschot, Kim with Kishore Sengupta and Luk van Wassenhove, "Dynamics of Agile Software Development", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Walrave, Bob with Kim van Oorschot and Georges Romme, "The rise and fall of product innovation strategy: a simulation model", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Wang, Wei Yang with Ya-tsai Tseng, "A SD-Based Reflective Strategy Development Process", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Wang, Wei-Tsong with Chun-Chieh Wang, "A Dynamic Model Of Teacher's Adoption Of E-learning System By Integration Of Environment Variables and Teacher Characteristics", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Weaver, Elise, "The Role of Influence Operations in a Counterinsurgency Battle", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Weitert, Christian with Peter Milling, "Radical innovations from a dynamic capabilities point of view - A Hybrid-Modeling Approach to Generate Pseudo-Empirical Data", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 White, Chris, "The Simulation of Idea Propagation in Organizations", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 White, J. Chris with Margaret Rush and Walter Schaffer, "Workforce Modeling for the National Institutes of Health (NIH)", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Wiik, Johannes with Jose Gonzalez, Pål Davidsen and Klaus-Peter Kossakowski, "Chronic Workload Problems in

CSIRTs", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Wiik, Johannes with Jose Gonzalez, Pål Davidsen and Klaus-Peter Kossakowski, "Persistent Instabilities in the High-priority Incident Workload of CSIRTs", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Wiik, Johannes with Jose Gonzalez, Pål Davidsen and Klaus-Peter Kossakowski, "Preserving a balanced CSIRT constituency", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Winz, Ines with Gary Brierley, "Simulating Pollution from Urban Stormwater in Project Twin Streams Catchment, Auckland, New Zealand", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Winz, Ines with Gary Brierley, "Mental Models in Urban Stormwater Management", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Yamaguchi, Kaoru, "Logical vs Historical Time in A Price Adjustment Mechanism", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Yamaguchi, Kaoru, "Economics Chapter Poster Presentation and Annual Meeting", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Yan, Min-Ren, "The Market Competitive Behavior in the Project-based Industries", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Yucel, Gonenc with Cornelia van Daalen, "The Impact of Aggregation Assumptions and Social Network Structure on Diffusion Dynamics", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Zamanipour, Mehdi, "A System Dynamics Model for Analyzing the Effects of Government Policies: A Case Study of Iran's Cell Phone Market", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Zhang, Qian with Nathaniel Osgood, "Local Analysis of Individual-based Viral Dynamic Models with Eigenspace and Eigenvalue Elasticity Analysis", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Zimmermann, Nicole, "Dynamics of Organizational Adaptation, Inertia, and Routines: Generic Contributions from a Study of Change", 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Conference Photos, 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Sponsors, 2009 July 26-2009 July 30 Digital Object: confsponsors.html

Sponsor Notes, 2009 July 26-2009 July 30

Athens, Greece, 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Conference Website, 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Digital Object: index.html

Sessions by Thread, 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Digital Object: sessions thread.html

Abstract Proceedings, 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Papers, 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Adamides, Emmanuel, "System Dynamics Modelling in the Development of Management and Organisational Theory", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Agarwal, Ashish with Ravi Shankar and Purnendu Mandal, "Modelling Integration and Responsiveness for Supply Chain", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Alborzi, Mahmood, "Augmenting System Dynamics with Genetic Algorithm and TOPSIS Multivariate Ranking Module for Multi-Criteria Optimization", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

An, Lianjun with Dharmashankar Subramanian and Jayant Kalagnanam, "Roadmap for Adopting New Technology in the Utility Industry", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Andersen, David with Luis Luna-Reyes, Andrew Whitmore, Jing Zhang and Réjean Roy, "Exploring the Dynamics of Full Information Product Pricing Networks: the Case of Fair Trade Coffee in Mexico", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Arango, Santiago, "Asymmetric commodity cycles: Evidence from an experimental market", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Armenia, Stefano with Gloria Fiorani and Marco Meneguzzo, "Analysis of economic impacts and evolutions of the italian cultural event "La Notte Bianca Romana": a system dynamics approach", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Armenia, Stefano with Laura Roma and Arianna Perugia, "A new system dynamics model for the analysis of the paper dematerialization process in the Italian Public Administration", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Armenia, Stefano with Stefano Dafano and Habib Sedehi, "The System Dynamics Italian Chapter (SYDIC) community on the web: an online scientific community", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Atsushi, Koshio with Masanori Akiyama, "Physician's burning out and Human resource crisis in Japanese Hospital: Management for sustaining medical services in Japan", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Azar, Ahmad with Khaled Wahba, "Association Between Neural Network And System Dynamics To Predict Dialysis Dose During Hemodialysis", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Azar, Ahmad with Khaled Wahba, "Biofeedback Control Of Ultrafiltration For Prevention Of Hemodialysis-Induced Hypotension", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Ballardin, Giorgio, "Hydrogen Production Scenarios in Italy", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Barlas, Yaman with Evrim Dalkiran, "Testing Dynamic Decision Making Under Real-Time Pressure: A Scuba Diving Simulator", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Barnabe, Federico, "Improving Strategic Thinking in Management Education with System Dynamics based ILEs: Reflections on a Case Study", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Behrens, Friederike with Eva-Maria Cronrath and Alexander Zock, "How to Approach New Industries and Gain Insights Into Their Development Dynamics", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Bijulal, D. with Jayendran Venkateswaran, "Closed-Loop Supply Chain Stability under Different Production-Inventory Policies", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Bivona, Enzo with Sonia Herrera Daza, "Introducing in a Non-Profit Organisation a CSR Strategy through a Learning Oriented Perspective: the Emssanar case-study", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Bleijenbergh, Inge with Eelke Blonk, Lodewijk Schulte and Marloes van Engen, "Explaining Women's Careers at a Dutch university: Model building as a method for knowledge elicitation in gender analysis", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Borshchev, Andrei, "Workshop - Getting Started with Agent Based Modeling in AnyLogic", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Bosshardt, Mathias with Silvia Ulli-Beer, Fritz Gassmann and Alexander Wokaun, "The effect of multi-incentive policies on the competition of drivetrain technologies", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Bush, Brian with Stephen Conrad, Sharon DeLand, Ignacio Martinez-Moyano, Dennis Powell and Aldo Zagonel, "Working with "living" models: Emergent methodological contributions from modeling for critical infrastructure protection", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Campos-Nanez, Enrique with Enrique Campos-Lopez and Honorato Teissier Fuentes, "A Field for Interactive Learning on Climate-Energy Transition: Concepts and structure", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Campuzano Bolarin, Francisco with Lorenzo Ros McDonnell and Juan Martin Garcia, "Reducing the impact of demand process variability within a multi-echelon supply chain", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Ceresia, Francesco, "The role of goal setting practice on sales and on the broader commercial system: a case study", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Ceresia, Francesco with Giovan Battista Montemaggiore and Enzo Bivona, "Exploring the Underground Economy to support Public Decision Makers to tackle the Growth of Irregular Workers", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Chaim, Ricardo with Rosalvo Streit, "Pension funds governance: combining SD, Agent based Modelling and fuzzy

logic to adress Dynamic Asset and Liability Management", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Choucri, Nazli with Daniel Goldsmith and Toufic Mezher, "Framework for Modeling Technology Policy: Renewable Energy in Abu Dhabi", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Dangerfield, Brian with Michael Quigley and James Kearney, "A Dynamic Policy Model to Manage Temporal Performance Amongst Contracting Firms in a Competitive Situation", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Deenen, R.E.M. with Cornelia van Daalen and E.G.C. Koene, "Maintenance performance improvement: A Corrective Maintenance showcase", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Derwisch, Sebastian with Sebastian Poehlmann and Birgit Kopainsky, "Making the value chain work – analysing the impact of Intellectual Property Management on seed sector development in W Africa", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Di Giulio, Vincenzo with Giorgio Ballardin and Stefania Migliavacca, "Renewable energy in Italy: scenarios to 2030", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Diaz Pabon, Fabio, "Rethinking the Conflict Trap: Systems Dynamics as a Tool to understanding civil wars -THE CASE OF COLOMBIA-", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Dick, Marcel with Jürgen Strohhecker, "Reducing income volatility in multi-product companies through better resource sharing policies", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Dierks, Meghan with Nicolas Dulac and Nancy Leveson, "System Dynamics Approach to Modeling Risk in Complex Healthcare Settings", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Duggan, Jim, "Statistical Thinking Tools for System Dynamics", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Dutt, Varun with Cleotilde Gonzalez, "Human Perceptions of Climate Change", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Dwenger, Nadja with Oleg Pavlov, "Feedback analysis of speculation in a foreign currency market", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Dwyer, Michael with Krystyna Stave, "Group Model Building Wins: The results of a comparative analysis", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Eksin, Ceyhun, "Fuzzy Logic Approach to Mimic Decision Making Behavior of Humans in Stock Management Game", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Eksin, Ceyhun, "Genetic Algorithms for Multi-Objective Optimization in Dynamic Systems", 2008 July 20-2008 July

24

Emery, Cécile, "The Sky is Full of Good Intentions", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Erdil, Nadiye with C. Robert Emerson, "Modeling the Dynamics of Electronic Health Records Adoption in the U.S. Healthcare System", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Farsi, Arash with Anahita Khojandi and Leila Soltani, "Modeling Spiral of Silence Process: A Case-Study of Iran Presidential Elections 1997", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Fisher, Diana, "Building Slightly More Complex Models: Calculators vs. STELLA", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Foroughi, Hamid with Arash Gholizadeh, Shahram Abyari and Arsalan Paleshi, "How Price Fluctuations are Influenced by the Response of Intermediaries to Different Sales Methods", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Forouzan, Alireza with Kave Mirasadallahi, "An Investigation into Iran's Auto Industry and Analyzing the Effects of Importation on its Growth: A System Dynamics Approach", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Franck, Travis, "A Behavioral Model of Hurricane Risk and Coastal Adaptation", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Gallati, Justus, "Towards an improved understanding of freeriding in collective irrigation systems: proposition of a basic system dynamics model", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Georgantzas, Nicholas with Evangelos Katsamakas, "Beijing 2008 Olympics ad dynamics", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Georgiadis, Patroklos with Maria Besiou, "The Importance of Feedback Loops Designing Environmental Policies for Sustainable Development", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Ghaffarzadegan, Navid, "Effect of Conditional Feedback on Learning (Barry Richmond Award Winner)", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Gharakhani, Aref with Masoud Moshref, "Evaluating Iran's Progress in ICT Sector Using e-readiness Index, a System Dynamics Approach", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Giraldo, Diana with Santiago Arango and Manuel Betancur, "Model on Food security in development countries: A systemic perspective", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Goldsmith, Daniel with Masanori Akiyama and Michael Siegel, "Improving Strategic Management of Hospitals: Addressing Functional Interdependencies within Medical Care", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Grasl, Oliver, "Business Model Analysis: A Multi-Method Approach", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Gravouniotis, Paraskevas with Ausilio Bauen, "Energy

Equipment Diffusion & Touristic Competitiveness: Building

of an SD Model for the Greek Islands", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Groesser, Stefan with Silvia Ulli-Beer, "Innovation Diffusion in the Building Construction Industry: Empirically-Based Theory Generation", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Groesser, Stefan, "Peer Review Dialog Meeting", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Groessler, Andreas with Etiënne Rouwette and Jac Vennix, "Unconscious Processing of Information in Dynamic Decision-Making - An Experimental Approach", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Han, Charles, "Overgrazing Behavior and Rationality: A Dynamic Perspective", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Haslett, Tim, "A Model for Upgrading Fleets under Constrained Conditions", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Headley, Jennifer with Holly Rockweiler and Ageela Jogee, "Women with HIV/AIDS in Malawi: The impact of antiretroviral therapy on economic welfare (Lupina Award Winner)", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Heffernan, Mark with Jenny Chalmers, Alison Ritter and Geoff McDonnell, "Surfacing the hidden demand for opioid dependent treatments for drug policy makers", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Helfrich, Nicki with Wolfgang Schade, "Bringing distributed software development to SD modelling with Vensim", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Ho, Yufeng with Hsiao-Lin Wang, "Applying Fuzzy Delphi Method to Select the Variables of a Sustainable Urban System Dynamics Model", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Homer, Jack with Kristina Wile, Justin Trogdon, Bobby Milstein and Diane Orenstein, "Local Interventions for Reducing Cardiovascular Disease Risks: What Can They Achieve?", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Hopper, Megan with Krystyna Stave, "Assessing the Effectiveness of Systems Thinking Interventions in the Classroom", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Hosseinichimeh, Niyousha, "Breaking the Vicious Cycle of Poverty: Micro-Lending", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Hovmand, Peter with David Gillespie, Barbara Levin, Enola Proctor, Diane McFarland, Sally Haywood and Benton Goon, "Science Meets Policy Practice", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Hovmand, Peter with David Gillespie, Barbara Levin, Jennifer Schurer, Benjamin Alexander-Eitzman, Alicia Bunger, Laurie Phillips and Benjamin Staver, "Financial Performance of Mental Health Nonprofit Organizations", 2008 July 20-2008

July 24

System Dynamic Society; Records Hu, Bo with Hans-Rolf Vetter, "System Dynamical Analysis for Interdisciplinary Research on Human Resource Development", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Huegel, Katrin with Adelheid Zeller, Ian Needham and Marcel Loher, "Falls prevention from a system dynamical point of view", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Jafari, Mostafa with Roozbeh Hesam Amiri and Atieh Bourouni, "An Interpretive Approach to Drawing Causal Loop Diagrams", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Jagalski, Thomas with Bernd Scholz-Reiter, "Dynamics of Autonomous Control in Production Logistics", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Jamshidy, Mohamed, "An Analysis of Residential Energy Intensity in Iran, A System Dynamics Approach", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Jensen, Eva, "Does system dynamics or control theory help you to strike a balance?", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 John, Klaus, "Economic Growth, Pollution, and the Accumulation of Abatement Capital in a System Dynamics Framework", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Johnson, Scott with Tomás Flanagan, "Leveraging Dependency Structure Matrix (DSM) and System Dynamics in Combination to Reduce Project Rework", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Keimanesh, Mohammad with Amin Yazdani Salekdeh, Hoda Vaziri and Sumita Barahmand, "Effects of Gas Subsidy on the Behavior of Power Stations in Iran: A new policy to reduce energy intensity in electricity section", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Kelic, Andjelka with Adam Turk, "Workforce Management Strategies in a Disaster Scenario", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Kennedy, Michael, "A Taxonomy of System Dynamics Models of Educational Policy Issues", 2008 July 20-2008 July

24

Kennedy, Michael, "A Taxonomy of System Dynamics Pedagogic Techniques", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Kennedy, Michael with Carol Frances, "Education Special Interest Group Poster Presentation", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Khan, Naeem with Alan McLucas, "A Case Study in Application of Vee Model of Systems Engineering to System Dynamics Modelling of Dryland Salinity in Australia", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Killingsworth, William with Regina Chavez and Nelson Martin, "The Dynamics of the Government Supply Process for High-Value Spare Parts", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Killingsworth, William with Regina Chavez and Nelson Martin, "The Dynamics of Multi-Tier, Multi-Channel Supply Chains for High-Value Government Aviation Parts", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Kim, Hyunjung, "Broadening boundary perception in a multiorganizational context: Study of a community mental health program in New York State", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Kleer, Bernhard with Eva-Maria Cronrath and Alexander Zock, "Market development of airline companies: A system dynamics view on strategic movements", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Konuray, Ali Osman, "Development of Barbiturate Tolerance and Dependence: A Systems Modeling Approach", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Konuray, Ali Osman with Ceyhun Eksin, "Business Dynamics of a Record Company As Influenced By Online Channels", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Kortelainen, Samuli with Kalle Piirainen and Markku Tuominen, "A system dynamics model of learning and innovation process profitability", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Kucuk, Bilge with Nisa Onsel and Burak Eskici, "A Dynamic Simulation Model of Academic Publications and Citations", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Kulhavy, Rudolf, "Modeling of Network Dynamics: From Dynamic Nodes to Dynamic Structure", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Kwon, Tae-hyeong, "Building a car market share model of Alternative Fuel Vehicles: from generic system archetypes to system dynamics modelling", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Larsson, Maria with Mats Svensson, "Interacting representations – how students discuss, construct and use representations within a System Dynamics framework", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Lauwers, Leen with Erik Pruyt, Luc Hens and J. Brans, "Evolution of HIV/AIDS in Southern Africa", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Lee, Man-Hyung with Hae Ok Choi, "Dynamic Changes in Creative Manpower and R&D Technology Level in the Culture Industry", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Lei, Kampeng with Lianggang Lu and Waikin Chan, "Dynamic Simulation of Construction Waste in Macao", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Li, Anson with Kambiz Maani, "Dynamics of Interventions - Relationship between Scale of Change and Performance", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Lopez, Sandra with Ana María Cardenas, Isaac Dyner and Erik Larsen, "Modeling Access to Information and Communication Technology (ICT) for Assessing a Penetration Policy", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Maani, Kambiz with Annie Fan, "Resolving Performance Measure Conflicts in a Supply Chain using Systems Thinking Methodology", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

MacDonald, Roderick with Hyunjung Kim, "Understanding the Dynamics of Declining Disability Receipts in New York State (Lupina Award Winner)", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Malczynski, Leonard with Jacob Jacobson, "Very Large System Dynamics Models - Lessons Learned", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

McCardle-Keurentjes, Marleen with Etiënne Rouwette and Jac Vennix, "Effectiveness of Group Model Building in discovering hidden profiles in strategic decision-making", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

McLucas, Alan, "How to Deliver Multi-phase Software Development Projects: System Dynamics Simulation of Alternate Project Strategies", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

McLucas, Alan with Sondoss El Sawah, "ACT Water Management: A System Dynamics Based Learning Intervention", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

McLucas, Alan with Ed Lewis, "A Multi-methodology Approach to Addressing ICT Skill Shortages in a Government Organization: Integration of System Dynamics Modeling and Risk Management", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Mediavilla, Margarita with Luis Miguel and Carlos de Castro, "From fossil fuels to renewable energies", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Mehmood, Arif with Jules Vanie, "Evaluating Strategies for Controlling Attrition Rate of Canadian Air Force members", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Michaloudis, Charalampos with Patroklos Georgiadis, "The Efficiency of Alternative Control Mechanisms in a MTO three-stage tandem Production/Inventory System", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Miczka, Switbert with Peter Milling, "The Diffusion of System Dynamics in Academia", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Monson, Mahri, "Minnesota biofuels policy: analysis of the existing renewable fuel standard and a potential low carbon fuel standard", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Morecroft, John, "System Dynamics, RBV and Behavioural Theories of Firm Performance: Lessons from People Express", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Morrison, J. Bradley with Jenny Rudolph and John Carroll, "The Dynamics of Diagnosing: Virtuous and Vicious Cycles in the Operating Room", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Morrison, J. Bradley with Daniel Goldsmith and Michael Siegel, "Dynamic Complexity in Military Planning: A Role for System Dynamics", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Mosekilde, Erik with Jakob Laugesen, "Biomedical Applications of System Dynamics", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Mrotzek, Maximilian with Günther Ossimitz, "Catastrophe Archetypes - Using System Dynamics to Build an Integrated Systemic Theory of Catastrophes", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Mueller, Matthias with Silvia Ulli-Beer, "Modeling the Diffusiondynamics of a new Renovation Concept", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Munitic, Ante with Marko Tomasevic, Frane Mitrovic and Panco Ristov, "System Dynamics Simulation Modelling of "Kastela Bay" Regional System", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Naderi, Iman with Sina Damangir, "The Impact of Firm Knowledge Strategy on its Competitive Knowledge: A System Dynamics Approach", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Najad Amiri, Ali Askary with Mohammad Taqi Kian and Iman Naderi, "Increasing Mobile Operator Revenue Out of VAS, A System Dynamics Approach", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Nozari, Hamed with Abdol Majid Liaghat and Majid Kholghi, "Simulation of Drainage Systems in unsteady state condition, using system dynamics", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Nuhoglu, Mert with Hasret Nuhoglu, "The Effects Of System Dynamics Approach In Science Education In Middle School", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Olaya, Camilo with Gloria Diaz, Ana Maria Ramos Serrano and Fabio Diaz Pabon, "The Power of the Stock: Accumulations in the Colombian Accusatory System Reform", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Olaya, Camilo with Joan Cruz, "A System Dynamics Model for Studying the Structure of Network Marketing Organizations", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Olaya, Yris with Isaac Dyner, "Modeling Exploration Dynamics and Uncertainty of Natural Gas Discoveries", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Ortiz, Adriana with Finn Olav Sveen, Jose Mari Sarriegi and Javier Santos, "An Exploratory Study of Applications of SD and AB Modeling", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Ossimitz, Günther with Maximilian Mrotzek, "The Basics of System Dynamics: Discrete vs. Continuous Modelling of Time", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Oyo, Benedict with Ddembe Williams and Erik Barendsen, "A System Dynamics Tool for Higher Education Funding Policy Analysis", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Ozbas, Birnur with Onur Ozgun and Yaman Barlas

Ozbas, Birnur with Onur Ozgun and Yaman Barlas, "Sensitivity Analysis of a Real Estate Price Oscillations Model", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Papageorgiou, George with Andreas Hadjis, "New Planning Methodologies in Strategic Management; An Inter-Paradigm System Dynamics Approach", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Park, Bong-Won with Jae-Hyeon Ahn, "Imposing Tax and Rebate Policy for Addressing Game Addiction Problem", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Perez Salazar, Gloria with Natalia Villamizar, Gerardo Rodriguez and Waldo Guevara, "¿To produce or to import? That is the question: A System Dynamics approach to the auto-parts industry in Mexico", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Phaff, Willem Geert, "Generalised Loop Deactivation Method: An Extension on Ford's Behavioural Approach to Loop Dominance Analysis", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Politou, Alexandra with Patroklos Georgiadis, "Production Planning and Control in Flow Shop Operations using Drum Buffer Rope Methodology: A System Dynamics Approach", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Pruyt, Erik with Gert De Sitter, "Food or Energy? Is that the question?", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Pruyt, Erik, "Dealing with Multiple Perspectives: Using Cultural Profiles in System Dynamics (Best Poster Award Winner)", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Rafferty, Martin, "Northern Rock plc: A case study in banking policy during times of duress", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Rahmandad, Hazhir with Saeideh Fallah-Fini, "Learning Control Policies in System Dynamics Models", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Rahmandad, Hazhir with Kun Hu and Thanujan Ratnarajah, "Modeling rework cycle: comparing alternative formulations", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Ramezankhani, Atefe with Mostafa Najafiyazdi, "A System Dynamics Approach on Post-Disaster Management: A Case Study of Bam Earthquake, December 2003", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Retortillo, Pedro with Margarita Mediavilla, Luis Miguel and Carlos de Castro, "An attempt to automate the analysis of

complex system dynamics models: an example of WORLD 3", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Romme, Georges with Henk Akkermans, "How Partnership Behaviour Evolves in Networks: Path Dependency, Social Figuration and Life Events", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Rouwette, Etiënne with Stijn Hoppenbrouwers, "Collaborative systems modeling and group model building: a useful combination?", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Rwashana Semwanga, Agnes, "Modeling the Dynamics of Immunization Healthcare Systems: The Ugandan Case Study", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Rydzak, Felician with Paul Monus, "Building Understanding of Organizational Change", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Ryzhenkov, Alexander, "Supposing a Control Law of Capital Accumulation for the Modern Italian Economy", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Sadsad, Rosemarie with Geoff McDonnell, "Modelling changes in medicine use following the introduction of ITbased health policies", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Salge, Markus, "The Role of Goal-Setting and Commitment in Continuous Improvement Processes", 2008 July 20-2008 July Sarica, Kemal with Nihan Karali, "Modeling Of The Interactions Between Sectoral Co2 Emissions And Energy Efficieny Under Emission Restriction Policies", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Sarmiento, Alfonso with Luis Rabelo, Reinaldo Moraga and Al Jones, "A Parameter Estimation Method to Minimize Instabilities in System Dynamic Models", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Sawicka, Agata with Birgit Kopainsky, "Simulation-enhanced descriptions of dynamic problems: Initial experimental results", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Schild, Heinz, "Why business and socio-economic models often do not live up to expectations", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Schoenberg, William, "The need for a System Dynamics Based Open Source, Online Interactive Learning Environment Creation Tool.", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Schwaninger, Markus with Stefan Groesser, "Modeling as Theory-Building", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Sedehi, Habib with Edoardo Mollona, Stefano Armenia and Roberto Berchi, "Comparing different approaches in teaching System Dynamics in Italian Universities", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Sedehi, Habib, "SYstem Dynamics Italian Chapter (SYDIC) Special Poster Presentation", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Skraba, Andrej with Crtomir Rozman, Miroljub Kljajic, Karmen Pazek, Martina Bavec, Franc Bavec and Davorin Kofjac, "Strategy for organic farming model development", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Slinger, Jill with Pål Davidsen, "Special Interest Group on Model Analysis (SIG-MA) Poster Presentation", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Slinger, Jill with Jan Kwakkel, "Does learning to reflect make better modellers?", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Sliskovic, Merica with Ante Munitic and Gorana Jelic Mrcelic, "Influence of variable catch factors on sardine population level in eastern Adriatic tested by System Dynamics", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Soto-Torres, M. Dolores with Ramon Fernandez-Lechon and Pedro Fernandez Soto, "The influence of subsidies on economic development: a system dynamics model", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Soyler, Hasan with Yusuf Cukaci, Ibrahim Aksu and Zahide Nesrin Omac, "Socio-Economic Development Projection Of Malatya Supported By EU Regional Development Programme: A System Dynamics Approach", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Stamboulis, Yeoryios with Yeoryios Kalaouzis, "Strategic Dynamics of the Project Based Organization", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Stamboulis, Yeoryios with George Papachristos, "Investigation and modelling framework of biofuels as a new socio-technical regime", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Stamboulis, Yeoryios, "Exploring the System Dynamics of Innovation Systems", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Stave, Krystyna, "Zero Waste by 2030: A system dynamics simulation tool for stakeholder involvement in Los Angeles' solid waste planning", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Sun, Amy with Vincent Tidwell, Geoff Klise, Leonard Malczynski, Will Peplinski and Jim Brainard, "System Dynamics Model of Southwestern New Mexico Hydrology to Assess Impact of the 2004 Arizona Water Settlements Act", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Sveen, Finn Olav with Jose Mari Sarriegi and Jose Gonzalez, "The Access Problem", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Svensson, Mats with Yengoh Genesis Tambang, "Low External Input Strategies for Sustainable Small-Scale Farming in Kenya - A Systems Dynamic Approach", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Tako, Antuela with Stewart Robinson, "Model building in System Dynamics and Discrete-event Simulation: a quantitative comparison (Dana Meadows Award Winner)", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Tawileh, Anas with Stephen McIntosh and Haya Al Magwashi, "A Systems Dynamics Approach to Assessing Policies to Tackle Alcohol Misuse", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Taylor, Ivan with Luminita Stemate, Guillaume Gagne and Anissa Frini, "Investigating the Effectiveness of Various Crowd Confrontation Strategies Using Vensim and the Phoenix Integration Suite", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Thun, Jörn-Henrik, "The Diffusion of System Dynamics analyzed with System Dynamics - A Diffusion Model Considering Network Externalities", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Triantis, Kostas with Warren Vaneman and Kalyan Pasupathy, "Dynamic Performance Measurement and Evaluation: Will Bridging Paradigms Lead to Improved System Design?", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Turkgulu, Burak, "Collapse of Easter Island: A Study to Understand the Story of a Collapsing Society", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Ulli-Beer, Silvia with Mathias Bosshardt, Fritz Gassmann and Alexander Wokaun, "Citizens' Choice: Modeling long term technology transition in the automobile industry", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Vaishnav, Chintan, "Does Technology Disruption Always Mean Industry Disruption?", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Vakili, Keyvan with Mohammad Isaai and Arash Jalali Barsari, "Strategic Assessment of Transportation Demand Management Policies: Tehran Case Study", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Vickland, Victor with Geoff McDonnell, "When accuracy matters: Prevalence, incidence and mortality rate in an Agent Based model of dementia management", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Vo, Thi Le Hoa with Daniel Thiel, "A System Dynamics Model of the Chicken Meat Supply Chain faced with Bird Flu", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Wansart, Joerg with Grit Walther and Thomas Spengler, "Limiting motor vehicles' CO2 emissions - a manufacturer's challenge", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Warren, Kim with Christina Spencer, "Workshop - Teaching Strategy Dynamics", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Whitmore, Andrew with Eliot Rich and Mark Nelson, "Building on Shifting Sands: The Structure of Repetitive IT Project Escalation, Crisis, and De-escalation", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Wolstenholme, Eric with Douglas McKelvie, David Monk, David Todd and Carol Brady, "Emerging Opportunities for System Dynamics in UK Health and Social care- The Market-Pull for Systemic Thinking", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Yamaguchi, Kaoru, "Open Macroeconomies as A Closed Economic System - SD Macroeconomic Modeling Completed -", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Yap, Yin, "Assessing The Level Of Unity And Integration In Malaysia Using The System Dynamics Simulation Model", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Yucel, Gönenç with Cornelia van Daalen, "When does it really make a difference? Experimenting with the actorheterogeneity in modeling socio-technical transitions", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Zimmermann, Nicole, "Implementing Electronic Trading at the New York Stock Exchange: A Case of Organizational Change", 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Conference Photos, 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Sponsors, 2008 July 20-2008 July 24 Digital Object: confsponsors.htm

Sponsor Notes, 2008 July 20-2008 July 24

Boston, MA, USA, 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Conference Website, 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Digital Object: index.htm

Call for Papers, 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

<u>Digital Object: callforpapers2007.html</u>

Sessions by Thread, 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Digital Object: sched_thread.htm

Abstract Proceedings, 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Papers, 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Adamides, Emmanuel with Nikolaos Pomonis and George Papachristos, "Path dependence and transients in random and adaptive walks on strategy fitness landscapes", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Akkermans, Henk with Willem van Oppen, "From Mopping the Floor to Fixing the Plumbing: How KPN Telecom Uses SD to Improve Ramp-ups In its Service Supply Network", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Akkermans, Henk, "Beyond Rounding Up the Usual Suspects: Towards Effective Quality Management Policies for Production Ramp-ups in Supply Chains", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Altamirano, Mónica with Juha Aijo and Pertti Virtala, "A Qualitative Analysis of Periodic Maintenance of Roads", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

An, Lianjun with Young Lee, "Modeling Dynamics of Workforce Absenteeism and Effectiveness of Mitigation Actions During Pandemics", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Andersen, David with George Richardson, Fran Ackermann and Colin Eden, "Two Group Model Building Scripts that Integrate Systems Thinking into Strategy Workshops Facilitated with Group Explore", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Andersen, David with John Morecroft and Roberta Spencer, "How the System Dynamics Society Came to Be: A Collective Memoir", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Anderson, Edward with Laura Black, "Accumulations of Legitimacy: Exploring Insurgency and Counter-Insurgency Dynamics", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Arango, Santiago with Erling Moxnes, "Cyclical behaviour in electricity markets: an experimental study", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Araujo, Ewandro with Luc Cassivi, Martin Cloutier and Elie Elia, "Improving the Software Development Process: A Dynamic Model Using the Capacity Maturity Model", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Arndt, Holger, "Using System Dynamics-based Learning Environments to Enhance System Thinking", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Arquitt, Steven, "The dynamics of nutrient reduction trading: a simulation-based search for effective poicy design", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Askar, Mohamed with Ahmed Marzouk and Maha Resk, "Modeling the Dynamics of the Egyptian Stock Market", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Atilgan, Canan with Güven Demirel and Ali Rana Atilgan, "Landscape Dynamics of El Farol attendees", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Azar, Ahmad with Khaled Wahba and Abdalla Mohamed, "System Dynamics Highlights the Effect of Maintenance on Hemodialysis Performance", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Barlas, Yaman with Birnur Ozbas and Onur Ozgun, "Modeling of Real Estate Price Oscillations in Istanbul", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

System Dynamic Society; Records Bassi, Andrea, "Threshold 21 (T21) USA: Behavior Description", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Bayer, Steffen with Martina Koberle-Gaiser and James Barlow, "Planning for Adaptability in Healthcare Infrastructure", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Beall, Allyson with Andrew Ford, "Participatory Modeling for Adaptive Management: Reports from the Field II", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 BenDor, Todd, "Modeling the Wetland Mitigation Process: A New Dynamic Vision of No Net Loss Policy", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Bier, Asmeret with Andrew Ford, "A Classroom Simulation of a Tradable Green Certificate Market and Implications for Model Development", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Bivona, Enzo with Francesco Ceresia and Giovan Battista Montemaggiore, "Exploring the Underground Economy through System Dynamics to support Public Decision Makers: a preliminary qualitative analysis", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Bivona, Enzo, "Exploring Intellectual Capital Investments Policies in a Call Center through A 'System Dynamics' Resource Based View", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Bosshardt, Mathias with Silvia Ulli-Beer, Fritz Gassmann and Alexander Wokaun, "Developing a diffusion model of competing alternative drive-train technologies (cadt-model)", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Brady, Malcolm, "Advertising effectiveness and spillover: simulating strategic interaction using advertising", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Braun, Bill, "The Dynamics of the Eroding Goals Archetype", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Buendia, Fernando, "Self-organizing Markets", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Bueno, Newton, "A macroeconomic systemic model for the Brazilian economy", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Burns, James with Balaji Janamanchi, "Dynamics of a

Democracy Deeply in Debt: Simulation Studies of Federal Revenue and the Capacity of the U.S. to Service its Debt", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Butler, John with Wai-ming Mak, "Organizational Growth and Population Dynamics: Strategies for Success", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Cavana, Robert with Martin Tobias, "Using system dynamics to analyse policy options for tobacco control in New Zealand", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Chaim, Ricardo, "Dynamic Stochasticity in the control of liquidity in Asset and Liability Management (ALM) for pension funds", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Chang, Myong-Hun, "Non-Equilibrium Industry Dynamics with Knowledge-Based Competition: An Agent-Based Computational Model", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Chichakly, Karim, "Modeling Agile Development: When is it Effective?", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Chichakly, Karim, "SMILE and XMILE: A Common Language and Interchange Format for System Dynamics", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Chiong Meza, Catherine with G.P.J. Dijkema and Cornelia van Daalen, "Scenario Analysis using System Dynamics Modelling:The case of Production Portfolio Change in the Dutch Paper and Board Industry", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Chirico, Francesco with Gianluca Colombo, "The effect of Family Inertia on the Value Creation Process in Family Firms: New Insights from a Simulation Study", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Chomiakow, Daniel, "A Generic Pattern for Modeling Manufacturing Companies", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Choucri, Nazli with Daniel Goldsmith, Stuart Madnick, J. Bradley Morrison and Michael Siegel, "Using System Dynamics to Model and Better Understand State Stability", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Clark, Thomas with Mary Jones, "Achieving Competitive Advantage in a High Turnover, Dynamic Market: A Causal Model Approach", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Cody, John with Robert Cavana and David Pearson, "Social structure and health: preliminary work on a system dynamics 'concept model'", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Comaschi, Carlo with Vincenzo Di Giulio and Eleonora Sormani, "Natural gas demand and supply in Italy", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Cooke, David with Huiming Yang, Gil Curry, Paul Rogers, Thomas Rohleder, Robert Lee and David Strong, "Introducing System Dynamics Modeling to Health Care in Alberta", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Cronrath, Eva-Maria with Alexander Zock, "Forecasting the Diffusion of Innovations by Analogies: Examples of the Mobile Telecommunication Market", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Cruz Barrientos, Margarita, "Evaluating System Dynamics as a Tool for Teaching History (Barry Richmond Award Winner)", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Dattee, Brice with David FitzPatrick, Henry Weil and Steffen Bayer, "The Dynamics of Technological Substitutions", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Deegan, Michael, "Exploring U.S. Flood Mitigation Policies: A Feedback View of System Behavior", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Du, Yong, "Incorporating System Dynamics Modeling into Goal-oriented Adaptive Requirements Engineering", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Dudley, Richard, "The Equity Supply Chain: Is it the Cause of So Few Women in Management and Leadership Positions?", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Duggan, Jim, "A Simulator for Continuous Agent-Based Modelling", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Dulac, Nicolas with Brandon Owens, Nancy Leveson and John Carroll, "A Hybrid Approach to the Creation of Dynamic Risk Management Models", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Duran Encalada, Jorge with Alberto Paucar-Caceres, "Sustainability Model for the Valsequillo Lake in Puebla, Mexico: Combining System Dynamics and Sustainable Urban Development", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Dutt, Varun with Cleotilde Gonzalez, "Slope of Inflow Impacts Dynamic Decision Making", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Dyner, Isaac with Santiago Arango and Carlos Franco, "Can a Reliability Charge Secure Electricity Supply? An SD-based assessment of the Colombian power market", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Egner, Joanne with Karim Chichakly and Paul Gisborne, "Getting Started with STELLA and iThink", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Ellison, James with Andjelka Kelic and Thomas Corbet, "Is A Natural Gas Strategic Reserve for the US Necessary? A System Dynamics-Based Approach", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Eskici, Burak with Burak Turkgulu, "Modeling the Dynamics of Avian Influenza Epidemics and Possible Pandemics (Best Poster Award Winner)", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Ewers, Mary with Lori Dauelsberg, "Pandemic Influenza Mitigation Strategies and their Economic Impacts", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Fincher, Stephanie with Krystyna Stave, "A Proactive Approach for Particulate Matter Air Pollution Management", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Ford, Andrew, "Global Warming and System Dynamics", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Forest, Tom, "Maya Apocalypse: Warfare-Punctuated Equilibrium at the Limit of Growth", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Forrester, Jay, "System Dynamics—the Next Fifty Years", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Fracassi, Eduardo, "Workshop - The Career Simulator -Which ar the key decisions in Career Planning?", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Franck, Travis, "Choice of utility functions in integrated assessment: how subjective well-being can influence policy analysis", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Franco, Douglas, "Fifty Years of Table Functions", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Friedman, Sheldon with Steven Cavaleri and Mike Raphael, "Individual Learning Style and Systems Tool Preferences", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Fryling, Margaret, "The Dynamics of ERP Success", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Garagic, Denis with Iavor Trifonov, Paolo Gaudiano and David Dickason, "Agent-Based Modeling as a Tool for Manpower and Personnel Management", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Garcia, Rosanna, "Co-opetition for the Diffusion of Resistant Innovations: A Case Study in the Global Wine Industry using an Agent-based Model", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Gary, Shayne with Martin Kunc, John Morecroft and Scott Rockart, "System Dynamics and Strategy: Accomplishments and Future Opportunities", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Gary, Shayne with Robert Wood, "Testing the Effects of a System Dynamics Decision Aid on Mental Model Accuracy and Performance on Dynamic Decision Making Tasks", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Garzia, Carmine, "Untangling the Origins of Strategic Innovation. A System Dynamics Approach", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Gassmann, Fritz with Mathias Bosshardt, "Theory of Stable Dynamical Systems", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Ghaffarzadegan, Navid with Amir Tajrishi and Niyousha Hosseinichimeh, "Economic Transition Management in Iranian Cement Industry", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Ghaffarzadegan, Navid, "How a System Backfires: From a Redundancy Solution to Redundancy Problems in Security", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Goncalves, Paulo, "Returns in the Corn Supply Chain", 2007

July 29-2007 August 2

Groesser, Stefan with Matteo Pedercini, "Student Chapter Poster Presentation", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Groesser, Stefan, "The Structure and Dynamics of the Residential Building: Which Mechanisms Determine the Development of the Building Stock?", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Groesser, Stefan with Suzanne Bruppacher, "Decisions in the Construction Process of the Residential Building Environment: Development of a Static and Dynamic Model", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Groessler, Andreas with Peter Milling, "Inductive and Deductive System Dynamics Modeling", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Groessler, Andreas with Alexander Zock, "Tell me 'why' or 'how' - A Heuristic to Choose between Quantitative and Qualitative Systems Analysis", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Haslett, Tim, "From Hospital Plans to Computer Simulation: A Case Study of the Alfred Centre.", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Heijkoop, Gerrit with Scott Cunningham, "System Dynamics Modeling of Benefit Realization When Adopting New Software", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Helal, Magdy with Luis Rabelo, Jose Sepulveda and Albert Jones, "A methodology for Integrating and Synchronizing the System Dynamics and Discrete Event Simulation Paradigms", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Ho, Yufeng, "Simulation and Analysis of Taichung Urban Ecosystem", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Homer, Jack with Gary Hirsch and Bobby Milstein, "Chronic Illness in a Complex Health Economy: The Perils and Promises of Downstream and Upstream Reforms", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Hovmand, Peter with David Ford, Stavroula Kyriakakis and Ingrid Flom, "Women Arrested for Domestic Violence: Unintended Consequences of Pro and Mandatory Arrest Policies", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Hovmand, Peter with David Gillespie, "Dynamics of Innovation Implementation and Organizational Performance in Mental Health Services", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Howick, Susan with Jason Whalley, "Broadband adoption: the case of rural and remote Scotland", 2007 July 29-2007 August Hu, Qian, "An experimental study on the construction of electricity power stations in China", 2007 July 29-2007

August 2

Huang, Lizhen, "The bullwhip effect in the closed loop supply chain", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Incioglu, Firat, "A Dynamic Simulation Model for Long-Term Hypertension Progression", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Jay, Jason with George Roth, "From Continuous Improvement to Centralized Information: The Life and Times of a Systems Thinking Intervention", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Jia, Jianguo with Yu Lu, "System Dynamics Modeling for Overtime Management Strategy of Software Project", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Jia, Jianguo with Jianxun Chu and Yu Lu, "System Dynamics Modeling for Medicine Price Policy in China", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Jia, Renan with Cuixia Wang and Xiaojing Jia, "A system dynamics analysis of intensive pig farming eco-energy system based on the rate variable fundamental in-tree model", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Joglekar, Nitin with Paulo Figueiredo, "Dynamics of Project Screening in a Product Development Pipeline", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 John, Klaus, "The Economics of Biomass-to-Liquids Fuels", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Jones, Charles, "Mental Models in an Emerging Industry: The Photovoltaic Industry in Massachusetts", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Juerging, Jan, "Engineering Change Orders influencing manufacturing start-ups", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Kampmann, Christian Erik with Rogelio Oliva, "Analytical methods for structural dominance analysis in system dynamics: An assessment of the current state of affairs", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Kapmeier, Florian with Martin Schmalz and Theodor Ackbarow, "Happiness - Cracking the Equilibrium State of People's Well-Being", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Katsamakas, Evangelos with Nicholas Georgantzas, "Open source software development: A systems dynamics model", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Kelic, Andjelka with Elissa Matthews and Walt Beyeler, "Telecommunications Operations Resiliency: Labor Shortages and the Voice Network", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Kennedy, Michael with Carol Frances, "The current activities and plans of the SDS Education SIG", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Kim, Hyun-Shil with Namsung Ahn, Jaekook Yu and Yong-

Beum Yoon, "The Effects of the New Capacity Investment

Behavior in the Kor July 29-2007 Augus	rea Wholesale Electricity Market", st 2	2007	
	Search of a Mental-Model-Like Codeling", 2007 July 29-2007 Augu		
Case of "Master Kin	When Cognitive Institution Collaps m" through a System Dynamics M Process", 2007 July 29-2007 Augus	odel on	
and Davorin Kofjac	irjana with Miroljub Kljajic, Andro , "A Model of Group Learning Su riment", 2007 July 29-2007 Augus	pported	
	th Vladimir Shiryaev, "Firm Behav Mobile Service Market", 2007 Jul		
Kossik, Rick, "Gett July 29-2007 Augus	ing Started with GoldSim Software st 2	e", 2007	
	Bayesian Analysis of Stochastic Syaly 29-2007 August 2	rstem	
	Cluster or Not to Cluster: A Simular Practices for Innovating in SMEs at 2		
Brand Equity in Inte	Nathalie with Bernard Simonin, "Mernational Nonprofit Organizations Approach", 2007 July 29-2007 Aug	s: A	
Game: Explaining s	nal Theory Building for the Avalan surprising behaviour using geometr effects", 2007 July 29-2007 Augus	rical &	
	evolvable model of organizations: approach", 2007 July 29-2007 Au		
Mary Ewers, Jeanne Simulator for Infras	n Donatella Pasqualini, Alisa Band e Fair and Gary Hirsch, "A Prototy structure Protection: An Application or Controlling Disease Outbreaks", st 2	pe n to	
	ith Nam Hee Choi, "NIMBY Dyna Crematory Facilities in Korea", 20		
Organizational Lear	Using Systems Thinking to Improvening in the Public Sector: Perspect 2007 July 29-2007 August 2		
	ith Showing Young, "Crisis as the t: The Story between the Enterpris 29-2007 August 2	e and	
	e Emery, "Private-Public Cycle: T of Shifting Involvements with a I 29-2007 August 2		

Lopez, Luis with Albert Sune, "Turnover-induced Forgetting", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Lounsbury, David with Ralph Levine, "Episode-of-Care Analysis and Tobacco Treatment in Primary Care Settings", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Luna-Reyes, Luis with David Andersen, "Towards a Theory of Interorganizational Collaboration: Generic Structures of Cross-Boundary Requirements Analysis", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Lyell, David with Geoff McDonnell, "A Dynamic Balanced Scorecard for Managing Health Systems Performance", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Lyneis, Debra with James Lyneis, "Two Loops, Three Loops, Four Loops: Pedagogic Issues in Explaining Epidemic Dynamics", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Lyneis, John with Matthew Forrester, Joe Hsueh and John Sterman, "Extending the Industry Evolution Management Flight Simulators: Golf and Solar Industries", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

MacDonald, Roderick with Mohammad Mojtahedzadeh, "Criminal Justice Simulation Model (CJSIM): Technology and the Flow of Criminals in the Criminal Justice System", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Malczynski, Leonard, "Understanding Carbon Sequestration: A Systems Analysis Tool", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Martinez-Moyano, Ignacio with Stephen Conrad, Andrew Cox and Chris Krahe, "Modeling Aviation Security Processes: A Group Model Building Approach", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Martinez-Moyano, Ignacio with David Sallach, Mark Bragen and Prakash Thimmapuram, "Design for a Multi-Layer Model of Financial Stability: Exploring the Integration of System Dynamics and Agent-based Models", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

McCutchan, Micah with Enrique Campos-Nanez, "The Effect of Network Topology in Social Diffusion: A System Dynamics Approach", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

McDonnell, Geoff with Gary Hirsch and David Rees, "HPSIG: Health Policy Discussion Focused on Chronic Illness and Business Meeting", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

McGregor, Marion, "Jurisdictional Control of Conservative Spine Care: Chiropractic versus Medicine", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

McKelvie, Douglas with Savas Hadjipavlou, David Monk, Samantha Foster, Eric Wolstenholme and David Todd, "The use of SD methodology to develop services for the

System Dynamic Society; Records assessment and treatment of high risk serious offenders in England&Wales", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Meadows, Dennis, "Four Decades and Five Careers in System Dynamics", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Medina-Borja, Alexandra with Kalyan Pasupathy, "Uncovering Complex Relationships in System Dynamics Modeling: Exploring the Use of CHAID and CART", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Mehmood, Arif, "Understanding the Dynamics of Causal Factors related to Excessive Speeding Behavior of the Drivers", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Mehmood, Arif, "Application of System Dynamics to Human Resource Management of Canadian Naval Reserves", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Melhuish, James, "Dynamic Experiments for Learning Basic Modeling", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Miller, David with John Sterman, "New Venture Commercialization of Clean Energy Technologies", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Minami, Nathan with Leticia Soto and Donna Rhodes, "Improving the Naval Construction Process Through Lean Implementation", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Minami, Nathan with Donna Rhodes, "Network Centric Operations and the Brigade Unit of Action", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Minnich, Dennis with Frank Maier, "Responsiveness and Efficiency of Pull-Based and Push-Based Planning Systems in the High-Tech Electronics Industry", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Mojtahedzadeh, Mohammad, "Do the Parallel Lines Meet? A Comparison between Pathway Participation Metrics and Eigenvalue Analysis", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Mollona, Edoardo with Stefano Armenia, "SYDIC: System Dynamics Italian Chapter Poster Presentation", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Mollona, Edoardo with Alessandro Sposito, "Transaction Costs and Outsourcing Dynamics: A System Dynamics Approach", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Moore, Andrew with Dawn Cappelli, Hannah Joseph and Randall Trzeciak, "An Experience Using System Dynamics to Facilitate an Insider Threat Workshop", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Mora Luna, Ana Maria with Pål Davidsen, "An Investigation of the Innovation Performance in the Capital Goods Sector in Colombia: Using the System Dynamics Approach", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Morecroft, John, "Fish and Ships – Fishery Dynamics with Bounded Rationality", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Morita, Michiya with Yutaka Takahashi, "Japan Chapter Activity Report", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Morrison, J. Bradley with Jenny Rudolph and John Carroll, "Modeling the Dynamics of Time-pressured Diagnostic Sensemaking", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Morrison, J. Bradley, "Insights from Modeling the Dynamics of Process Improvement", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Moxnes, Erling, "Green tax, trucker actions, media coverage, misperception and political reversal", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Moxnes, Erling, "The unavoidable a priori, revisited, or deriving the principles of SD", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Nazzari, Sara with Hamid Foroughi and Navid Ghaffarzadegan, "Organization's Changes Through its Lifecycle; A System Dynamics Approach", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 O'Reilly, Gerard with Rene LeClaire, Chris White and Alan Weiss, "High Level Internet Modeling", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Olaya, Camilo with Fabio Diaz Pabon and Santiago Caicedo, "Towards a System Dynamics Model of De Soto's Theory on Informal Economy", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Osgood, Nathaniel, "Using Traditional and Agent-Based Toolsets for System Dynamics:", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Osgood, Nathaniel, "Lightening the Performance Burden of Individual-Based Models through Dimensional Analysis and Scale Modeling", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Osipenko, Leeza, "Management of RhD-negative Pregnancies: Do New Technologies Make a Difference?", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Otto, Peter with Martin Simon, "Structural Interventions in Electronic Networks of Practice: A Dynamic Grid/Group Model of Growth and Decline.", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Ozolins, Gints with Juris Kalnins, "Agricultural Production and Income Dynamics in Latvia", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Pala, Özge with Dirk Vriens and Jac Vennix, "Effects of Causal Loop Diagrams on Escalating Commitment", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Park, Jung-Yeon with Namsung Ahn, Yong-Beum Yoon, Kyung-ho Koh and Derek Bunn, "Investment Incentives in the Korean Electricity Market", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Passell, Howard with Will Peplinski, Leonard Malczynski and Marty Ennis, "Modeling for Sensitivity Analysis in Endangered Fish Species Management", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Pasupathy, Kalyan with Kostas Triantis, "Investments in Operational Attributes and Impact on Outcomes in Training Services", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Pavlov, Oleg with Robert Plice and Nigel Melville, "A Communication Model with Limited Information-Processing Capacity of Recipients", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Pedercini, Matteo with Siaka Sanogo and Karounga Camara, "Threshold21 Mali: System Dynamics-based national development planning in Mali", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Pedercini, Matteo with Birgit Kopainsky, Pål Davidsen and Stephen Alessi, "Blending planning and learning for national development", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Perez Salazar, Gloria with Carlos Scheel and Maria Martinez Medina, "Achievements teaching Systems Thinking and Systems Dynamics to Graduate students through e-learning", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Perez Salazar, Gloria with Karla Cabrera, Vissalia Miramontes, Manuel Godoy and Carlos Scheel, "Nemak: A look in to the future using a Dynamic Balanced Scorecard", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Persona, Alessandro with Fabio Sgarbossa, Maurizio Faccio and Daria Battini, "The Logistic Game®", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Phaff, Willem Geert with Jill Slinger, "Visualising the Effects of Non-linearity by Creating Dynamic Causal Diagrams", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Phelan, Michael with Seán McGarraghy, "Mitigating the Bullwhip Effect in Supply Chains using Grammatical Evolution", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Pierson, Kawika, "Modeling Decision Making Biases in the Context of a Market", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Pieters, Angele with Arie Franx and Henk Akkermans, "E pluribus unum: Using group model building with many interdependent organizations to create integrated health care networks", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Pruyt, Erik, "The EU-25 Power Sector: a System Dynamics Model of Competing Electricity Generation Technologies", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Pruyt, Erik, "Dealing with Uncertainty? Combining System Dynamics with Multicriteria Decision Analysis or with Exploratory Modelling", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Pruyt, Erik with Jan Kwakkel, "Combining System Dynamics and Ethics: Towards More Science?", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Radianti, Jaziar with Jose Gonzalez, "A Preliminary Model of the Vulnerability Black Market", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Radzicki, Michael, "In Defense of System Dynamics: A Response to Professor Hayden", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Rafferty, Martin, "Reductionism, Holism and System Dynamics", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Rahmandad, Hazhir, "Why myopic policies persist? Impact of growth opportunities and competition", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Rahn, R. Joel, "Dana Meadows Award Ceremony", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Raman, K. with T. Rajan, "Disease Modeling with Application to Parasite-borne Diseases", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Randers, Jorgen, "The emergence of Limits to Growth Scenario 2: The pollution crisis", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Randers, Jorgen with Ulrich Goluke, "Forecasting Turning Points in Shipping Freight Rates – Lessons from 30 Years of Practical Effort", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Rich, Eliot with Mark Nelson and Andrew Whitmore, "IT Project Management, Concept Modeling, and Blind Dates", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Robadue, Donald with Raul del Moral Simanek, "A system dynamics perspective on a global fishing enterprise: the case of tuna ranching industry in Mexico", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Rosser, J. Barkley, "Computational and Dynamic Complexity in Economics", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Rossi, Tommaso with Carlo Noe, Margherita Pero and Andrea Sianesi, "Supply network design and collaboration: a preliminary study", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Rouwette, Etiënne with Paul van Hooff, Jac Vennix and Wouter Jongebreur, "Modeling crime control in the Netherlands: insights on process", 2007 July 29-2007 August Roy, K. R. Divakar, "Modelling and Analysis of Production System of A Steel Plant- A System Dynamics Approach", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Rwashana Semwanga, Agnes with Ddembe Williams, "Is Immunization Demand Equal to Immunization Coverage? A Case Study on Uganda Healthcare Provision", 2007 July

29-2007 August 2

Rydzak, Felicjan with Edward Chlebus, "Application of Resilience Analysis in Production Systems – Bombardier Transportation Case Study", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Ryzhenkov, Alexander, "Controlling Employment, Profitability and Proved Non-Renewable Reserves in a Theoretical Model of the U.S. Economy", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Sadsad, Rosemarie with Geoff McDonnell, "Using multiscale systems simulation to evaluate health record solutions to improve medication use by the elderly", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Saeed, Khalid, "Trend Forecasting as Derivative Control", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Saleh, Mohamed with Pål Davidsen, "Extending eigenvalue analysis to nonlinear models via incorporating higher order terms of Taylor series expansion", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Salge, Markus, "The Good, the Bad and the Mediocre: Creating Insightful Stories on Process Improvement", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Sanchez, Juan with Julian Barquin, Efraim Centeno and Alvaro Lopez-Pena, "System Dynamics Models for Generation Expansion Planning in a Competitive Framework: Oligopoly and Market Power Representation", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Sardiwal, Sangeeta, "Conceptualization and formulation of a UK health and social care system using System Dynamics", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Sato, Jeremy with Bonnie Stansen, "A System Dynamics Approach to Analyzing Violence, Death, and Displacement in Darfur", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Sawicka, Agata with Felicjan Rydzak, "Incorporating Delays in the Decision-Making Interface: An Experimental Study", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Saysel, Ali with Firat Incioglu, "CO2 Abatement and Trade with Economic Growth in the Long Term: Experimental Analysis", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Schaffernicht, Martin, "Causality and diagrams for system dynamics", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Schaffernicht, Martin, "Educational quality and equality – why are they so hard to reconcile?", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Schaffernicht, Martin, "Peer Review Dialog Meeting", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Scheffran, Jurgen with Todd BenDor, Yun Wang and Bruce Hannon, "A Spatial-Dynamic Model of Introducing Bioenergy Crops in Illinois", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Schwandt, Michael with Kostas Triantis and James Glenn, "Intercollegiate Athletic Departments Performance Assessment", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Schwandt, Michael, "Modeling Risk Classification Scheme for System Dynamics Modeling", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Schwaninger, Markus with Kristjan Ambroz and Camilo Olaya, "The Complexity Challenge: A Case for Model-based Management", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Schwarz, Doreen, "Effects of naïve personnel policy on the value of human capital", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Sivertson, Stuart, "A Systems Dynamics Model of Fish Populations in Western Lake Superior", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Skraba, Andrej with Miroljub Kljajic, Davorin Kofjac, Andrej Knaflic and Iztok Podbregar, "Development of a Human Resources Transition Simulation Model in Slovenian Armed Forces", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Soto-Torres, M. Dolores with Ramon Fernandez-Lechon and Pedro Fernandez Soto, "A system dynamics model about public corruption: the influence of bribes on economic growth", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Stave, Krystyna with Megan Hopper and Stephanie Fincher, "What Constitutes Systems Thinking? A review of practitioner views", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Steel, Katherine, "The Choice Between Grid and Offgrid Electrification in Kenya and its Impact on System Development", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Stephens, Craig, "The Value of System Dynamics in the Wider World: an Outside-In View", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Stouten, Hendrik with Kris Van Craeynest, Aime Heene, Xavier Gellynck, Jochen Depestele, Els Vanderperren, Bart Verschueren and Hans Polet, "A preliminary microworld to gain insights in Belgian fishery fleet dynamics.", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Strohhecker, Jürgen, "Does a Balanced Scorecard Management Cockpit Increase Strategy Implementation Performance?", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Struben, Jeroen, "From stylized facts to multiple mechanisms: diffusion analysis of past and present alternative fuel introductions", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Stuntz, Lees with Debra Lyneis, "System Dynamics in K-12 Education: Lessons Learned", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Supple, Derek, "Managing the Transition toward Self-Sustaining Alternative Fuel Vehicle Markets: Policy Analysis Using a Dynamic Model", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Sveen, Finn Olav with Jose Mari Sarriegi and Jose Gonzalez, "Incident Learning Systems: From Safety to Security", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Tan, Burcu with Edward Anderson and Geoffrey Parker, "Managing Risk in Alternative Energy Product Development", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Tawileh, Anas with Stephen McIntosh, "Network Bandwidth Estimation: A System Dynamics Approach", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Tawileh, Anas with Stephen McIntosh, Brent Work and W.K. Ivins, "The Dynamics of Software Testing", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Taylor, Ivan with Luminita Stemate, Codrin Pasca and Soni Desai, "Using Feedback to Conduct Crowd Control", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Taylor, Timothy with David Ford and Andrew Ford, "Model Analysis Using Statistical Screening: Extensions and Example Applications", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Taylor, Timothy with David Ford and James Lyneis, "Project Controls to Minimize Cost and Schedule Overruns: A Model, Research Agenda, and Initial Results", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Tebaldi, Claudio with Giorgio Colacchio, "Chaotic Behavior in a Modified Goodwin's Growth Cycle Model", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Thompson, Kate with Peter Reimann, "Do school students learn more about the environment from a system dynamics model by themselves or with a partner?", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Tian, Fang, "A Research on Systems Thinking Based on Three Dimensions Thought", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Tignor, Warren, "System Dynamics: Publication Metrics (2000-2005)", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Trailer, Jeff, "The Problem of Delayed Discharge in Labor and Delivery", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 van Zijderveld, Erik, "MARVEL - principles of a method for semi-qualitative system behaviour and policy analysis", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2 Vaziri, Hoda with Mohammad Akbarpour, "An investigation into Electricity Subsidy Dynamics by a System Dynamics Approach", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Vazquez, Margarita with Manuel Liz, "System Dynamics and Philosophy. A constructivist and expressivist approach.", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Voyer, John with Susan Bassi Brown, Nathan Gage, Dmitry Kovalenko and Travis Williams, "A System Dynamics Approach to Improving An Advising System for Business School Undergraduates", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Wakeland, Wayne, "Modeling Fishery Regulation & Compliance: A Case Study of the Yellowtail Rockfish", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Weber, Lars, "Understanding Recent Developments in Growth Theory", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Weil, Henry, "Application of System Dynamics to Corporate Strategy: An Evolution of Issues and Frameworks", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Weitert, Christian, "Analysis of Investor Behavior in an Artificial Stock Market", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Wheat, David, "The Feedback Method of Teaching Macroeconomics: Is it Effective? (Dana Meadows Award Winner)", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Wilks, Jason with Weishuang Qu and Matteo Pedercini, "A Dynamic Analysis of Organized Crime in Jamaica", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Winz, Ines with Gary Brierley and Kambiz Maani, "Participatory Methods in Environmental System Dynamics Projects", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Winz, Ines with Gary Brierley and Robert Cavana, "The Use of System Dynamics Simulation in Integrated Water Resources Management", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Wolstenholme, Eric with David Monk and David Todd, "The contribution of system dynamics to cost benefit analysis", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Wolstenholme, Eric with David Monk, David Todd, Douglas McKelvie, Patrick Gillespie and Denis O'Rourke, "Reallocating Mental Health Resources in the Borough of Lambeth, London, UK", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Yaghootkar, Kazem with Lars-Uno Roos, "The Role of Systemic Effects on Project Performance in Multiproject Environments", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Yamaguchi, Kaoru, "Balance of Payments and Foreign Exchange Dynamics - SD Macroeconomic Modeling (4) -", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Yasarcan, Hakan with Yaman Barlas, "A Comprehensive Model of Goal Dynamics in Organizations: Setting, Evaluation and Revision", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Ye, Jacqueline, "Improving Maintenance Operation through Transformational Outsourcing", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

You, Jiong with Qifan Wang and Lizhen Huang, "Investigation of Impacts of Dynamic Concurrence on Development Project Manageability", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Young, Showing with Shyh-Jane Li, Yu-Ying Huang and Anho Tsai, "Analyze word-of-mouth effect in terms of macrobehavior: The herd behavior in Chinese market", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Yucel, Gönenç with Yaman Barlas, "Pattern-based System Design/Optimization", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Zhang, Qi, "A Study of Diesel Vehicle Diffusion in Europe: Calibration and Analysis of a Consumer Acceptance and Adoption Model", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Zimmermann, Nicole, "System-Dynamical Analysis of Mutability, Rational and Emotional Commitment for Explaining Failure to Change in Organizations", 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

In Memoriam, 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Conference Sponsor Notes, 2007 July 29-2007 August 2

Nijmegen, Netherlands, 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Conference Website, 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Digital Object: index.htm

Call for Papers, 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

<u>Digital Object: callforpapers2006.html</u>

Sessions by Thread, 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Digital Object: Sessions Thread.htm

Abstract Proceedings, 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Papers, 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Adamides, Emmanuel, "A system dynamics computer-based learning environment for the formulation of manufacturing strategy", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Affeldt, John, "The Application of System Dynamics Simulation to Volatile System Management", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Alborzi, Mahmood, "Implanting Neural Network Elements in System Dynamics Models to Surrogate Rate and Auxiliary Variables", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Altamirano, Mónica, "Modeling the Evolution of National Road Procurement Strategies", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Anderson, Edward, "A Preliminary System Dynamics Model of Insurgency Management: The Anglo-Irish War of 1916-21 as a Case Study", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Ansah, John, "Causal Analyses: Debt and Structural Adjustment Programme", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Armenia, Stefano with Moreno Angelini, Alessandro Nanni and Fabrizio Baldoni, "Securitization of future credits in a Public Administrations tax-collection process: a System Dynamics approach", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Armenia, Stefano with Habib Sedehi and Alessandro Saullo, "Dynamic Skill Based Routing: a System Dynamics approach to a Policy Definition in Call Center Management", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Arquitt, Steven, "An application of Saeed's environmental mitigation banking model: restoring coastal mangroves in Thailand", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Arthur, Daniel, "Comparing parameter estimation methods for service-based diffusion models", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Assuad, Carla with Erling Moxnes, "CO2 Taxes or Tradable Quotas, Experimental Evidence of Biased Decision", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Bakken, Bjørn with Morten Ruud, "Hierarchy or Network in Military Command Organizations? Preliminary Results from Experiments with the NCW Learning Lab", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Barton, John with Tim Haslett, "Fresh Insights into System Dynamics Methodology - Developing an abductive inference perspective", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Bartoszczuk, Pawel, "System Dynamics Economic Model with Fossil and Renewable Energy", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Bassi, Andrea, "Modeling U.S. Energy with Threshold 21", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Bayer, Steffen with David Gann, "Innovation and the dynamics of capability accumulation in project-based organisations", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Beall, Allyson with Andrew Ford and Len Zeoli, "Participatory Modeling of Endangered Wildlife Systems: Simulating the Sage-grouse and Land Use in Central Washington", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Bernardi, Chiara, "The sustainability of museum growth: a system dynamics approach", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Bianchi, Carmine with Giovan Battista Montemaggiore, "Building "Dynamic" Balanced Scorecards To Enhance Strategy Design And Planning In Public Utilities", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Black, Laura with Don Greer and Richard Adams, "Reducing Cross-Organization "Disconnects" in Large Space System Development Programs", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Borshchev, Andrei with Timofei Popkov, "Getting Started with AnyLogic Software and Agent Based Modeling", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Bosshardt, Mathias with Silvia Ulli-Beer, Fritz Gassmann and Alexander Wokaun, "Conceptualising the main micro processes of technological change in the Swiss car fleet", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Boyer, Jeffrey, "An improved model of the dynamic behavior of a zero-to-landfill strategy for consumer products", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Buendia, Fernando, "Expansion Economies", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Cappelli, Dawn with Akash Desai, Andrew Moore, Timothy Shimeall, Elise Weaver and Bradford Willke, "Management and Education of the Risk of Insider Threat (MERIT)", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Ceresia, Francesco, "The Retirement and Early Retirement Behaviour in Italy: A System Dynamics Approach", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Chaim, Ricardo, "Combining System Dynamics and Asset-Liability Management in Pension Funds", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Chen, Jin with Ling Zhu, Kailiang Wu, Qingrui Xu and Xice Sun, "System Dynamics Modeling Of All Element Innovation", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Chirico, Francesco, "Knowledge, Dynamic Capabilities and Family Inertia in Family Business: A Computational Approach", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Contestabile, Marcello, "The Possible Future Development of a Market for PEM Fuel Cell Road Vehicles - A SD Based Analysis within an EC Funded Project", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Cumenal, Didier, "Efficiency and Dynamics of the Organizations: Innovation and Decline", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Dangerfield, Brian, "A System Dynamics Model for Economic Planning in Sarawak", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Deegan, Michael, "Defining the Policy Space for Disaster Management: A System Dynamics Approach to U.S. Flood

Policy Analysis", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Demirel, Guven, "Aggregated and Disaggregated Modeling Approaches to Multiple Agent Dynamics", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Dhawan, Rajat with Marcus O'Connor and Mark Borman, "Mental Models and Dynamic Decision Making: An Experimental Approach for Testing System Methodologies", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Dogan, Gökhan with John Sterman, ""I'm not hoarding, I'm just stocking up before the hoarders get here"", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Dordzhieva, Oxana with Mats Svensson, "Preventing desertification and achieving sustainability in the Black Lands, Kalmykia, Russia: a system analysis approach", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Duggan, Jim, "A Comparison of Petri Net and System Dynamics Approaches for Modelling Dynamic Feedback Systems", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Dvornik, Josko with Ante Munitic and Merica Sliskovic, "System Dynamics Model of the Croatia with Inbuilt War Situation 1953 - 2033", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Dvornik, Josko with Ante Munitic, Eli Marusic and Merica Sliskovic, "Simulation Modelling of Marinas and Heuristic Optimisation of Business in Relation to Investments in Sports Objects", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Dyner, Isaac, "SD for Assessing the diffusion of wind power in Latin America: The Colombian case", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Egner, Joanne with Karim Chichakly and Peter Lacey, "Getting Started with STELLA and iThink", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Elias, Arun, "Environmental Conflicts, Stakeholders and a Shared Mental Model", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Ellison, Jim with Thomas Corbet, "Modeling the Effects of the Single-Hull Tanker Phase-out on the World Oil Tanker Market", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Eskinasi, Martijn with Eppie Fokkema, "Lessons learned from unsuccessful modeling interventions", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Fincher, Stephanie with Krystyna Stave, "Managing PM10 in the Las Vegas Valley", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Flett, Fred, "The Dynamics of Innovation and Product Platform Development: A Case Study in Hybrid Electric Vehicles", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Flury, Christian with Birgit Kopainsky, "Modelling the Liberalisation of Market Access", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Ford, Andrew with Allyson Beall and Len Zeoli, "Participatory Modeling for Adaptive Management: Reports from the Field", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Ford, Andrew, "Simulating Carbon Markets in the Western US and Canada", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Forrest, Jay, "Revisiting Classic Energy Models for Evolutionary System Insights", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Franco, Carlos Jaime with Isaac Dyner, "Assessing the impact of energization in the Colombian Southwest: a case of application using System Dynamics", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Frotjold, Laila, "MindLab: A Flexible Framework for Training Decision-Making", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Galindo, Jorge, "Virtual Software Project Dynamics - The Human Resource Management Sector", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Gallati, Justus with Bakyt Askaraliev, Daniel Maselli and Peter Niederer, "Towards a System Dynamics Framework for Understanding Interactions of Head- and Tail-Users in Irrigation Systems in Kyrgyzstan", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Gassmann, Fritz with Silvia Ulli-Beer, "Acceptance Dynamics", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Georgantzas, Nicholas, "Hard-disk makers' overshoot rooted in disruptive innovation", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 George, Ajish with Ryan Taylor, "A Systems Theory of Small-Cell Lung Cancer", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Goncalves, Paulo with Feryal Erhun and Jay Holman, "Moving from Risks to Opportunities: A Process to Manage New Product Transitions", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Goncalves, Paulo, "Eigenvalue and Eigenvector Analysis of Linear Dynamic Systems", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Gonzalez, Jose with Graham Winch, "Coming to Terms with Traffic Congestion", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Groesser, Stefan, "Development of a Group Model Building Framework", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Groesser, Stefan, "Multi-Perspective Reflections about Interactive Learning Environments", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Groesser, Stefan with Silvia Ulli-Beer and Mohammad Mojtahedzadeh, "Diffusion Dynamics of Energy-Efficient Innovations in the Residential Building Environment", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Groessler, Andreas, "System Dynamics Projects That Failed to

Make an Impact", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Guneralp, Burak with George Gertner, "Feedback loop dominance analysis of two tree mortality models", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Hadjis, Andreas with George Papageorgiou, "Combining Relativism with Logic and Empirical Knowledge: Integration of PIMS with System Dynamics", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Hillen, Stefanie with Finn Sveen and Jose Gonzalez, "Using Dynamic Stories to Communicate Information Security", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Hirsch, Gary with Geoff McDonnell, "Special Convened Session: Dynamics of Health Reform", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Hirsch, Gary, "Designing Simulation-Based Learning Environments: Helping People Understand Complex Systems", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Hirsch, Gary, "Expanding Health Coverage and Access for the Uninsured: A Model of Common Factors in the Experience of Several States", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Hirsch, Gary, "A Generic Model of Contagious Disease and Its Application to Human-to-Human Transmission of Avian Influenza", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Ho, Yufeng with Chienhao Lu and Hsiao-Shen Wang, "Dynamic model for earthquake disaster prevention system: a case study of Taichung City, Taiwan", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Hollmann, Maik, "System Dynamics Modeling and Simulation of Distributed Generation for the Analysis of a Future Energy Supply", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Homer, Jack with Bobby Milstein, "Obesity Population Dynamics: Exploring Historical Growth and Plausible Futures in the U.S.", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Homer, Jack with Roderick MacDonald, "Special Session: Sixth Annual Modeling Assistance Workshop", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Hopper, Megan with Krystyna Stave, "Comparing the Effectiveness of System Dynamics with Traditional Methods of Learning about Wetland Ecosystems", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Hovmand, Peter with David Gillespie, "Dynamics of Innovation Implementation in Social Service Organizations", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Hsueh, Joe with Gökhan Dogan and John Sterman, "Teaching Strategic Management with the Industry Evolution Management Flight Simulator", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Jarzynka, Karen with George Richardson, "Low Income Housing in the Context of Jay Forrester's Urban Dynamics: A Lesson in Framing", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Jensen, Eva with Agata Sawicka, "What is the Use of Basic Dynamic Tasks?", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Jia, Renan with Xiaojing Jia, "The Analysis of Newly Gained Feedback Loops after Introducing the Grade-Salary Incitement to HR Management System", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Johnson, Scott with Tim Taylor and David Ford, "Using System Dynamics to Extend Real Options Use: Insights from the Oil & Gas Industry", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Johnson, Scott with David Peterson, "Project of the Future Vision: Using System Dynamics to Achieve 'Model-in-Loop' Project Planning & Execution", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Juerging, Jan with Peter Milling, "Manufacturing start-ups in the automobile industry", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Jung, Thomas with Jürgen Strohhecker, "Risk Adjusted Pricing Strategies for the Corporate Loans Business – Do They Really Create Value?", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Kaggwa, Martin with Jaspers Steyn and Anastassios Pouris, "South Africa's Motor Industry Development Programme: A Case for System Dynamics Approach", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Kapmeier, Florian, "Research Based on Two Pillars: Combining Qualitative Empirical Social Research and Simulation in Strategic Management", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Karanfil, Özge, "A Dynamic Simulator for the Management of Disorders of the Body Water Metabolism (Dana Meadows Award Winner)", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Kasperidus, Hans with Hanno Langfelder and Peter Biber, "Comparing Systems Thinking Inventory Task Performance in German Classrooms at High School and University Level", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Kasperska, Elzbieta with Elwira Mateja-Losa, "Extended Sensitivity Analysis of Parameters and Structure in System Dynamics Models - Some Case Study", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Kasperska, Elzbieta with Damian Slota, "Parallel Dual Problem of Optimization Embedded in Some Model Type System Dynamics", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Keller, Scott, "Simulations and Insights From The Enterprise Sales Learning Curve", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Khan, Naeem with Alan McLucas, "Development of a Strategic System Dynamics Model of Dryland Salinity", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Kim, Hyunjung, "Implication of the Dynamic Decision Making Research on the Monetary Policy Making at the Federal Reserve", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Kim, Jongtae with Sang Hyun Park, Sook-hee Kim and Sang-Wook Kim, "On Building a Dynamic BSC Model for Strategic Performance Measurement in Public Sector", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Kljajic Borstnar, Mirjana with Andrej Skraba, Miroljub Kljajic and Davorin Kofjac, "Group Learning Supported by Simulation model an Experiment Design", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Koblov, Andrey with Vladimir Shiryaev and Alexander Blinov, "Applying Models to Forecast Mobile Service Market Development", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Kolacek, Libor, "Price Trends Dynamic Model of Housing Premises Rent", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Komanapalli, Golda with Michael S. Kennedy, "Representing Logic/Reasoning in System Dynamics Models", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Kong, Hee-kyung with Tae-Sung Kim, "The dynamic analysis of Investment Information", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Kopainsky, Birgit with Thomas Beck, "Swiss Chapter Special Poster Session", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Kunc, Martin with John Morecroft, "Business Dynamics for Strategic Development", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Kunze, Jonas with Yalin Gündüz, "Decision Patterns and Information Availability in the Beer Distribution Game", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Kurebayashi, Rintaro with Nathaniel Osgood and Sharon Gillett, "Dynamic Analysis of the Long-Distance Telecom Bubble", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Lin, Chien-Liang with Wei Lo and Min-Ren Yan, "Exploring Contractor's Opportunistic Bidding Behavior and its Impacts on Construction Market", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Lin, Jun, "Overlapping in Distributed Product Development", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Lorenz, Tobias with Andreas Jost, "Towards an orientation framework in multi-paradigm modeling", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Luna-Reyes, Luis, "Trust and Collaboration in Interagency Information Technology Projects", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Malczynski, Leonard, "We'd rather not XMILE: model interchange standards and software competition", 2006 July

23-2006 July 27

Malczynski, Leonard with Kristan Cockerill, Craig Forster and Howard Passell, "Borders as Membranes: Metaphors and Models for Improved Policy in Border Regions", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Martinez-Moyano, Ignacio with Eliot Rich, Stephen Conrad, Thomas Stewart and David Andersen, "Integrating Judgment and Outcome Decomposition: Exploring Outcome-based Learning Dynamics", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Mashayekhi, Ali with Keyvan Vakili, Hamid Foroughi and Morteza Hadavandi, "Supply Demand World (SDW): An Interactive Learning Environment for Teaching Microeconomics", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Mazzuli, Fernando, "Supporting the Decision Making Process of a Brazilian Apple Producer – A Challenge for the Owner", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

McDonnell, Geoff with John Dewdney and Steven Tipper, "Restoring the Balance: The Dynamics of Decline of China's Health System with Economic Market Reforms", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

McDonnell, Geoff with John Dewdney, "Exploring the Political and Economic Dimensions of Health Policy", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

McLucas, Alan with David Lyell and Ben Rose, "Defence Capability Management: Introduction Into Service of Multi-Role Helicopters", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Mehmood, Arif, "A strategic model for evaluating investment strategies to establish operational & financial sustainability of Pakistan Railways", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Melse, Eric, "The Financial Accounting Model from a System Dynamics' Perspective", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Michnowski, Leslaw, "World - Grid Type, Continuously Under-development - System Dynamics", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Miczka, Switbert, "To TREND or not to: Comments on the representation of expectation formation processes in system dynamics", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Miller, Robin with Ralph Levine, Kevin Khamarko, Maria Valenti and Miles Allen McNall, "Recruiting Clients to a Community-Based HIV-Prevention Program: A Dynamic Model", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Minnich, Dennis with Frank Maier, "Supply Chain Responsiveness and Efficiency – Complementing or Contradicting Each Other?", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Mollona, Edoardo with Manuela Presutti, "A population ecology approach to capture dynamics of cluster evolution:

Using computer simulation to guide empirical research", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Moore, Andrew with Rohit Antao, "Improving Management of Information Technology: System Dynamics Analysis of IT Controls in Context", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Moxnes, Erling, "Individual transferable quotas versus auctioned seasonal quotas, an experimental investigation", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Noorda, Gerard, "Reducing the processing time in a civil case; a project conducted for the Dutch judiciary", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Olaya, Camilo with Kristjan Ambroz, "Wanted: Easy Riders. The Aging of the German Motorcycle Rider Population and its Implications on the Motorcycle Market", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Ortiz, Adriana with Jose Mari Sarriegi and Javier Santos, "Applying Modelling Paradigms to analyse Organisational problems", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Osgood, Nathaniel, "Low-Dimensional Dynamics in Agent-Based Models", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Osipenko, Leeza with Leon Bazil, "System Dynamics Model of a New Prenatal Screening Technology", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Ozolins, Gints with Juris Kalnins, "Systems Thinking for Research and Development Policy Impact Assessment in Latvia", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Park, Sang Hyun with Seung-Jun Yeon and Sang-Wook Kim, "Building a Dynamic Manpower Planning Model: Focused on the Information Security Manpower Policy in Korea", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Pasqualini, Donatella with Marc Witkowski, Perry Klare, Paolo Patelli and Catherine Cleland, "A Model for a Water Potable Distribution System and its Impacts resulting from a Water Contamination Scenario", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Pedercini, Matteo, "What's behind the blue arrow, the notion of causality in System Dynamics", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Phaff, Willem Geert with Jill Slinger, Burak Guneralp and Cornelia van Daalen, "Investigating Model Behavioural Analysis: A Critical Examination of Two Methods", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Powell, Dennis with David Thompson and Ignacio Martinez-Moyano, "Workshop on the Development of Large System Dynamics Projects", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Prange, Florian, "Do we ever halt when solving complex

problems?", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Provenzano, Davide with Francesco Andria, "Tourism and Equilibrium Quantities: A dynamic perspective", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Pruyt, Erik, "System Dynamics and Decision-Making in the Context of Dynamically Complex Multi-Dimensional (Societal) Issues", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Pruyt, Erik, "What is System Dynamics? A Paradigmatic Inquiry", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Qian, Ying with Jose Gonzalez, "Adapting Group Model Building Methods to Improve Information Security Data", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Qureshi, Muhammad Azeem with Pål Davidsen, "Estimation, Prediction and Policy Design for Population and Universal Primary Education in Pakistan", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Radianti, Jaziar with Finn Sveen and Jose Gonzalez, "Assessing Risks of Policies to Patch Software Vulnerabilities", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Radzicki, Michael with Oleg Pavlov, "Professor Pasinetti, the Trend & the Cycle", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Radzicki, Michael with Oleg Pavlov, "The Circular and Cumulative Structure of Administered Pricing", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Rahn, R. Joel, "Dana Meadows Award Ceremony", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Richardson, George, "Concept Models", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Rockart, Scott with Will Mitchell, "High Point or Hobgoblin? Consistency and Performance in Organizations", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Rudolph, Uta, "The Dynamics of Innovation in Networks: Analyzing Product and Technology Process for Market Complexes", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Rwashana Semwanga, Agnes with Ddembe Williams, "An Evaluation of Healthcare Policy in Immunisation Coverage in Uganda", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Rydzak, Felicjan with Piotr Magnuszewski, Jan Sendzimir and Edward Chlebus, "A Concept of Resilience in Production Systems", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Ryzhenkov, Alexander, "Controlling primary income distribution and employment under increasing returns", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Saleh, Mohamed with Mohamed Loutfi, Alfredo Moscardini and Heba Abdel Fattah, "Training Egyptian Middle

Management On System Dynamics", 2006 July 23-2006 July

Saleh, Mohamed with Rogelio Oliva, Pål Davidsen and Christian Erik Kampmann, "Eigenvalue Analysis of System Dynamics Models: Another Perspective", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Saleh, Mohamed with Pål Davidsen and Heba Abdel Fattah, "Modeling E-Material Supply Chain", 2006 July 23-2006 July Salge, Markus, "Exploring Patterns of Process Improvement with a Generic Model", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Sarah, Rod with Andrew O'Brien and Tim Haslett, "Learning from Loops - Applying CLD to Identify Leverage Points as Organizational Learning", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Sarica, Kemal with Yaman Barlas, "Verifying System Dynamics Simulation Results by Analytical Phase Plane Tools", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Sarriegi, Jose Mari with Javier Santos, José Manuel Torres, David Imizcoz and Angel Plandolit, "Modeling Security Management of Information Systems: Analysis of a Ongoing Practical Case", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Schade, Wolfgang with Michael Krail, "Modeling and calibration of large scale system dynamics models: the case of the ASTRA model", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Schaffernicht, Martin, "Modifying the Beer Game to make its dynamic structure more salient", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Schaffernicht, Martin, "LaTina – An online system for teaching and learning stock-and-flow thinking skills", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Scheffran, Jurgen with Todd BenDor and Bruce Hannon, "An Exploration of Competition and Cooperation Through a Multi-Agent Dynamic-Game Model of Fishery Management", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Schild, Heinz, "Traffic Shifts in a Comprehensive Truck Toll System, A Real-World Multi-Agent Based Simulation Case Study", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Schmid, Lukas with Marcel Loher and Roland Waibel, "Strategic Decisions in the Transition to Deregulated Markets", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Scholz-Reiter, Bernd with Salima Delhoum, "The Supply Net Game", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Sedehi, Habib, "GAIM (Gestione Accoglienza IMmigrati): A System Dynamics Model for Immigration "housing" Management", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27 Serrano, Maria Cristina with Gerly Carolina Ariza Zabala, Ricardo Sotaquirá, Jorge Andrick Parra Valencia and Lilia

Nayibe, "From Individualistic to Collective Rationality in

Simulation Games for Social Sustainability", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Shakouri, Hamed with Zahra Esmaeeli and Asgar Sedighi, "Investigation of pricing impact on the energy consumption behavior of the household sector by a system dynamics model", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Shumarova, Elitsa with Paul Swatman, "The Dynamics of Innovation in Electronic Networks - a System Dynamics Perspective on Sustainable IT Innovation", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Sim, Mong Soon with Kah Wah Lai, Seow Buay Seah, Wai Gea Khoo, Chow Ying Lee and Kah Chee Yee, "Simulating impacts of disruption in a network of chemical manufacturing plants and supporting infrastructures", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Skraba, Andrej with Miroljub Kljajic, Davorin Kofjac, Matevz Bren and Mico Mrkaic, "Cobweb Model in System Dynamics Form - Hyperincursive Perspective", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Soo, Joyce with Mats Svensson, "Sustainable Management of Shrimp Farming: A Case Study in Ninh Thuan, Vietnam", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Soto-Torres, M. Dolores with Ramon Fernandez-Lechon, "Feedback Processes in Economic Growth: Relations between Hours Worked and Labour Productivity", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Stave, Krystyna with Michael Dwyer, "Lessons from LUTAQ: Building systems thinking capacity into land use, transportation, and air quality planning in Las Vegas, NV", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Struben, Jeroen, "Alternative fuel vehicles turning the corner? A product lifecycle model with heterogeneous technologies", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Struben, Jeroen, "Identifying challenges for sustained adoption of alternative fuel vehicles and infrastructure", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Sveen, Finn with Ying Qian, Stefanie Hillen, Jaziar Radianti and Jose Gonzalez, "A Dynamic Approach to Vulnerability and Risk Analysis of the Transition to eOperations", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Syahril, Shanty with Muhammad Tasrif, A. Taufik Mukhith and Lucentezza Napitupulu, "Group Model Building Intervention in Developing Country: Lesson Learned from Developing Strategies for Clean Air", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Tabacaru, Mihaela, "What We Don't Measure about Human Resources: Towards a Conceptual Framework for Analysing the Role of Soft Variables", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Takahashi, Yutaka with Nobuhide Tanaka and Akira Uchino, "Nomadic Beer Game on Computer Networks", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Takahashi, Yutaka, "Stock Flow Diagram Making with Incomplete Information about Time Properties of Variables", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Tan, Burcu, "A Dynamic Analysis of Long Term Impacts of Genetically Modified Crops", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Thompson, James, "Making Sense Of U.S. Health Care System Dynamics", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Tilebein, Meike, "Principles of Emergence. A Generic Framework of Firms as Agent-Based Complex Adaptive Systems", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Toussaint, Pieter with Margaret Williamson, Geoff McDonnell and Øystein Nytro, "Modeling the Communications Dimension of Clinical Work and Medication Errors", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Trijssenaar, Anton, "Jeu-de-Joule: a conceptual earthly energy model", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Ulli-Beer, Silvia with Suzanne Bruppacher, Stefan Groesser, Stefanie Geisshusler, Matthias Mueller, Mohammad Mojtahedzadeh, Markus Schwaninger, Fran Ackermann, David Andersen, George Richardson, Roland Stulz and Ruth Kaufmann-Hayoz, "Understanding and accelerating the diffusion process of energy-efficient buildings", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Vaishnav, Chintan with Ali Khakifirooz and Martine Devos, "Punishing by Rewards: When the Performance Bell-curve Stops Working For You", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Van Den Durpel, Luc with Dave Wade and Abdellatif Yacout, "DANESS: a system dynamics code for the holistic assessment of nuclear energy system strategies", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

van Oppen, Willem, "Offensive KPI's: Coordinating strategy and operations in interorganizational service supply networks", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Vargas Guerrero, Germán with Isaac Dyner, "Evolutionary Effectiveness's Dynamics of Enterprise Innovation", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Vennix, Jac with Etiënne Rouwette, Andreas Groessler, Jack Homer and Roberta Spencer, "Welcome by Conference Organizing Committee", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Viladent, Christian, "A deterministic model to assess the impact of HAART in Sub-Saharan countries. An application to Botswana", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Visser, Max, "The System Dynamics of Group Facilitation and Communication", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Vogstad, Klaus with Steen Koekebakker, Fridthjof Ollmar, Fredrik Olsen and Tor Handaa, "Stochasticity in electricity markets: Combining system dynamics with financial economics", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Vojtko, Viktor with Stanislava Mildeova, Jan Trojacek and Ingeborg Nemcova, "Market Dynamics for Decision Support in Marketing", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Voyer, John with Gregory Stevens, Charles McCormick and Liam Shaw, "Non-Standard Basic Monthly Earnings Calculations For Long-Term Disability Insurance Contracts: A System Dynamics Examination", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Weber, Lars with Veit Schulz, "Voter's Power in Aging Societies", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Xu, Bo with Haiyan Yan, "System Archetype Analysis on Some Problems of Chinese Enterprises Cross-border M&A", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Yamaguchi, Kaoru, "Integration of Real and Monetary Sectors - System Dynamics Macroeconomic Modeling", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Yan, Haiyan with Bo Xu, "Systems Thinking on the Demand and Training for International Business Talents", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Young, Showing with Shyh-Jane Li, Chun-Fu Chen and Yu-Ying Huang, "To investigate players' behavior when price variable is put in the Beer Game", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Yuliani, Dewi with Muhammad Tasrif, "Understanding Community Empowerment Process: A Case Study of a Rural Locality in Indonesia", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Zagonel, Aldo with Thomas Corbet, "Levels of Confidence in System Dynamics Modeling: A Pragmatic Approach to Assessment of Dynamic Models", 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Conference Photos, 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Sponsor Notes, 2006 July 23-2006 July 27

Boston, MA, USA, 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Conference Website, 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: index.htm

Call for Papers, 2005 July 17-2005 July 21 <u>Digital Object: callforpapers2005.html</u>

Abstract Proceedings, 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: b2774c92v

Papers, 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

AbdelGawad, Ahmed with Bahaa Aly Abdel-Aleem, Mohamed Saleh and Pål Davidsen, "Automated Eigenvalue Analysis of System Dynamics Models", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 4b29bp802

Abou Ali, Tarek with Khaled Wahba, "Assessment of Egyptian Software Export Capabilities Using a System Dynamics Approach", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: ks65hv805

Adamides, Emmanuel with Yeoryios Stamboulis and Nikolaos Pomonis, "Modularity and Strategic Flexibility: A Cogntive and Dynamic Perspective", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: gt54m588g

Ahmed, Fadl with Khaled Wahba and Abdallah Ahmed, "The Dynamics of Glucose Regulatory System: An Educational Tool for the Students of First Medical Year", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: sf268q57k

Akcam, Bahadir with Victor Asal, "The Dynamics of Ethnic

Terrorism", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 6t054027n

Al-Qirem, Raed with Alfredo Moscardini and Mohamed Loutfi, "The Use Of System Dynamics Models To Evaluate The Credit-Worthiness Of Firms", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: p5548877r

Alkemper, Jens with Don Mango, "Simulation of the Reinsurance Market using Agent-Based Modeling", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: d791t052v

An, Lianjun with Bala Ramachandran, "System Dynamics Model to Understand Demand-Conditioning Dynamics in Supply Chains", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 79408f345

Anderson, Edward with Kyle Lewis, "An Initial Dynamic Model of Transactive Memory Systems", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: kh04f720b

Arango, Santiago, "Oscillatory Behavior as a Function of Market Complexity: Experiments on Commodity Cycles",

2005 July 17-2005 July 21 Digital Object: pc28b234q Arenas, Fernando, "An Adaptive Expectations Approach to the Mechanisms of Transmission Model of the Central Bank of Colombia", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: pk02cv163

Arthur, Daniel, "Upscaling Diffusion Models to Represent General Purpose Technologies for Industry Modelling", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 2514p433w

Askar, Mohamed with Karim Assabghy and Syed Imam, "Business Dynamics Exploratory Model for Reviewing Industry in Developing Countries: The Case of Egyptian Automotive Industry", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 7p88d1277

Baik, Hojong with Antonio Trani and Michel Turcotte, "A Transportation Systems Analysis Model to Study the Impact of the Small Aircraft Transportation Systems (SATS)", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 6682xm72b

Bakken, Bent Erik, "Special Session: Military Roundtable",

2005 July 17-2005 July 21 Digital Object: 2f75rs661

Bakken, Bent Erik with Pål Ostbye and Arne Roksund, "Transforming a Military Personnel Policy – Learning from a Model Supported Intervention", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: sf268q594

Ballardin, Giorgio, "Environmental Benefits and Economic Rationale of Expanding the Italian Natural Gas Private Car

Fleet", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 1v53kf76n

Barlas, Yaman with Suat Bog, "Automated Dynamic Pattern Testing, Parameter Calibration and Policy Improvement", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 1r66jj77p

 $Bartoszczuk,\,Pawel,\,"Optimisation of \,Consumption \,with$

Emission", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: rr172f966

Bassi, Andrea with Tobias Lorenz, "Management Flight Simulators: Development of a Multiplayer, Asymmetric,

Network, ILE", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 5712mq438

Bayer, Steffen with David Gann and Ammon Salter, "Balancing Work – Bidding Strategies and Workload Dynamics in a Project-Based Professional Service Organisation", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21 Digital Object: 5712mq44j

BenDor, Todd with Sara Metcalf, Lauren Fontenot and Brandi Sangunett, "A Decision Support System for Emerald Ash Borer Eradication Using Spatial-Dynamic Modeling", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: j6731n031

BenDor, Todd with Sara Metcalf, "Conceptual Modeling and Dynamic Simulation of Brownfield Redevelopment", 2005

July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: bn999r64g

Berard, Céline with Martin Cloutier and Luc Cassivi, "Performance Evaluation of Management Information Systems in Clinical Trials: A System Dynamics Approach", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 9880w844w

Bianchi, Carmine with Graham Winch, "'Stunted Growth' in Small Firms: How to Turn Them Round and Unleash Their Potential", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: b8516581t

Bianchi, Carmine with Enzo Bivona, "Using System Dynamics ILEs in Service Business Interventions", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: cn69mn43c

Bivona, Enzo with Giovan Battista Montemaggiore, "Evaluating Fleet Maintenance and Management Strategies through a System Dynamics Model in a City Bus Company", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: m039kp563

Bivona, Enzo with Francesco Ceresia, "Designing Long Term Oriented Policies to Build Strong Manufacturer-Dealer Relationships: A System Dynamics Approach", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 3t946787k

Black, Jason, "Diffusion Of Demand Response Technology In Electricity Systems", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: n8710822r

Borshchev, Andrei with Nathaniel Osgood, Geoff McDonnell, Mark Paich, Hazhir Rahmandad, Mark Heffernan, Sara Metcalf and Christopher Johnson, "Workshop: Agent-Based Modeling: Why Bother?", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 2801q154w

Bourne, Mary Lou with Michael Deaton, "The Dynamics of Identity Theft: A Comparison of Symptomatic and Systemic Solutions", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: n296xh009

Boyer, Jeffrey with John Elter, "The Dynamic Behavior of a Zero-to-Landfill Strategy for Consumer Products", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: vt151299j

Braun, Bill, "The Dynamics of Economic Value Depletion: A Proposal for Accelerated Feedback Loops in Production and

Purchasing Decisions", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: db78tx12f

Brehmer, Berndt with Fredrik Elg, "Heuristics in Dynamic Decision Making: Coping with the Time Constants of a Dynamic Task by Doing Something Else", 2005 July 17-2005

July 21

Digital Object: s46561050

Buendia, Fernando, "Increasing Returns to Economic Activity

Agglomeration", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 6682xm73m

Bueno, Newton, "Stabilization Policy Debate, Control Theory and System Dynamics Metholology", 2005 July 17-2005 July

21

Digital Object: b56459309

Bulbul, Ali Afsin, "Capturing Project Dynamics with a New Project Management Tool: Project Management Simulation Model (PMSM)", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: dn39xk11z

Burke, James with John Hummel, "System Dynamics Characterizations of the Defense Industrial Base Critical Infrastructure", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: qz20tb109

Burns, James with Balaji Janamanchi, "Project Dynamics with Applications to Change Management and Earned Value

Tracking", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: f1882432w

Burns, James with Balaji Janamanchi, "Offshoring Knowledge Worker Jobs – Boom or Burst for the US Economy", 2005

July 17-2005 July 21

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>vh53xf12z</u>

Burton, Lester with Seetha Coleman-Kammula, John Sterman, David Andersen and George Richardson, "A System Dynamics Study of a Commodity Plastics Industry", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 79408f35f

Campbell, Deborah, "Special Session: Diversity Roundtable",

2005 July 17-2005 July 21 Digital Object: z890sc07m

Capelo, Carlos with João Dias, "Double Learning and Performance Improvement with the Balanced Scorecard – A Simulation-Based Experiment", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: m039kp57c

Cavalieri-D'Oro, Edoardo with Michael Golay, "Preparing for the Near-Term Deployment of New Nuclear Fission Technologies: A SD Analysis of the Nuclear Market's

Behaviours", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: w0892w06b

Cavana, Robert, "Revisiting Medium Term Macro-economic Scenarios (1985 – 1995) Generated by a System Dynamics Model of the New Zealand Economy", 2005 July 17-2005 July

21

Digital Object: zp38wx765

Chang, Liang-Cheng with Yi-Ming Tu, "Attempt to Integrate System Dynamics and UML in Business Process Modeling", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: nc5815431

Chen, Jie, "Modeling Shanghai Real Estate Market", 2005

July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: w9505j473

Chen, Yibai with Hongbing Zhu, Min Jiang and Yonggen Yuan, "Pleasantly Surprised in Applying Systems Thinking to Teaching High School Students", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 3j333m19w

Chen, Yu with Yuqin Yao, "Research on the Change Process of the Curved Roof of Chinese Ancient Architecture by System Dynamics", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 5q47s6715

Chung, Ik Jae, "A Dynamic Approach to Social Amplification

through Internet", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 8s45qt72s

Cloutier, Martin with Céline Berard and Luc Cassivi, "Diffusion of an Innovative Biotechnology: The Case of Plant-Derived Vaccines using System Dynamics", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 2n49tk337

Cooke, David with Thomas Rohleder, "A Conceptual Model of Operational Risk", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 5x21v078k

Cooper, Kenneth with Thomas Kelly and Sharon Els, "Special

Session: Program Management Workshop", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 2227n7534

Crespo, Adolfo, "Front-end, Back-end and Integration Issues in Virtual Supply Chain Dynamics Modeling", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 7m01c399s

Cronin, Matthew with Cleotilde Gonzalez, "Understanding the Building Blocks of Dynamic Systems: What Is the Problem,

Really?", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: c247fb14j

Cumenal, Didier, "Simulating Organizational Change: Moving

and Shaking", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: hq37w647v

Daneshgari, Parviz with Frank Murdock, "Operational Model for Improving System Productivity of Distributors: Internal Cost Drivers", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: jm2157348

Dangerfield, Brian, "Towards a Transition to a Knowledge Economy: How System Dynamics is Helping Sarawak Plan its Economic and Social Evolution", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 1831d2731

Dauelsberg, Lori with Alexander Outkin, "Modeling Economic Impacts to Critical Infrastructures in a System Dynamics Framework", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: js957082f

Deegan, Michael, "Extreme Event Policy Design: A Conceptual Model to Analyze Policies and the Policy Process for Natural Hazards", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 6h441b71d

Derrick, Sonja with Graham Winch, Beryl Badger, Joan Chandler, Jenny Lovett and Tim Nokes, "Evaluating the Impacts of Time-Reduction Legislation on Junior Doctor Training and Service", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: t722ht49s

Dhawan, Rajat, "Usefulness of Probabilistic System Dynamics in Dynamic Decision Making", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: k930cf96x

Diker, Vedat with Robert Allen, "It's About Time: The Why and How of Using XML for Developing an Interchange Standard for System Dynamics Models", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 4b29bp82m

Dogan, Gökhan with John Sterman, "When Less Leads to More: Phantom Ordering in the Beer Game?", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: jd473d57w

Dudley, Richard, "A Generic Look at Payments for

Environmental Services: Plan or Scam?", 2005 July 17-2005

July 21

Digital Object: 1n79hn57z

Duggan, Jim, "Using Multiple Objective Optimisation to Generate Policy Insights for System Dynamics Models", 2005

July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: mg74r487b

Duggan, Jim, "Workshop: Exploring Optimal Trade-Offs in a Two-Actor Beer Game Model", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 8g84n4737

Dvornik, Josko with Ante Munitic and Frane Mitrovic, "SD Simulation Modelling of Organisational Business System of Management of Material & Informational Flows in Productive Company", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: kh04f721m

Dyner, Isaac, "Energy Contribution to Sustainable Rural Livelihoods in Developing Countries: A System Dynamics

Approach", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: jw827v55d

Edgar, William with C. Lance Durham and Aparna Higgins, "The AIDS Epidemic: Integrating System Dynamics and Gaming for Strategic Simulation", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 7h14b684x

Elf, Marie with Maria Poutilova, "The Care Planning Process – A Case for System Dynamics", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: nk322z53k

Ellis, R. Evan, "Paramilitary Demobilization in Colombia – Insights from a System-Dynamics Based Seminar Game", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: js957083q

Els, Sharon, "Special Session: Business Roundtable", 2005

July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: kw52js44r

Emmi, Philip with Craig Forster and James Mills, "Insights into the Dynamics of a Carbon-Based Metropolis", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 0p096q948

Ewers, Mary, "Combining Hydrology and Economics in a Systems Dynamics Approach: Modeling Water Resources for

the San Juan Basin", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: gf06gm11v

Exelby, David with John Holt and Sion Cave, "Systems Modeling of Lancashire Drug Intervention Programme (DIP)",

2005 July 17-2005 July 21 Digital Object: 79408f36q

Fisher, Diana, "Workshop: Modeling Dynamic Systems: Lessons for a First Course", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: rj430p455

Fletcher, Michael, "The Dynamics of Analytic Collaboration",

2005 July 17-2005 July 21 Digital Object: ff365p00g

Flury, Christian with Gabriele Mack and Birgit Kopainsky, "A Composite Optimisation-Simulation Model for the Analysis of the Dynamic Interactions in the Swiss Milk and Meat Market", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: qn59qn922

Flynn, Hilary with Andrew Ford, "A System Dynamics Study of Carbon Cycling and Electricity Generation from Energy Crops", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: q237jb43r

Fogel, Jonah, "Learning to See a Brighter Future for Morgan

County, TN", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: cv43pf401

Ford, David with Tim Taylor and Scott Johnson, "Why Good Projects Go Bad: Managing Development Projects Near

Tipping Points", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: s17853714

Franck, Travis, "Quantifying the Cost Uncertainty of Climate

Stabilization Policies", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: h989rm69n

Franco, Douglas, "Insurance Dynamics: Managing Information Flows", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: kd17db71k

Fryling, Meg, "ERP Implementation Dynamics", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: vd66wh39x

Garcia, Rosanna with Anand Nair, "Allocation of Resources in Exploration and Exploitation of Technologies: Re-evaluation

Using an Adaptive Agent Application", 2005 July 17-2005

July 21

Digital Object: 4f16cm245

Gary, Shayne with Robert Wood, "Mental Models, Decision Making, and Performance in Complex Tasks", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: cz30qb14n

Ge, Zhou with Yonggen Yuan, "Systematic Dynamics Thinking in Innovative Teaching", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: f1882434f

Georgantzas, Nicholas with Nadezhda Peeva and Howard Weinberg, "Disruptive Innovation Diffusion", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: k0698s44n

Getmansky, Mila, "Limits of Arbitrage: Understanding How

Hedge Funds Fail", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 8s45qt732

Glass-Husain, Will, "Workshop: Making your Simulation Run

on the World Wide Web", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 348500988

Goncalves, Paulo with John Sterman, "Overordering Games in

Supply Chains", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: df65vs825

Gonzalez, Jose, "Special Convened Session: Critical

Infrastructure", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: jh344b17c

Goodman, Michael, "Special Moments - Special Places", 2005

July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: p55488781

Graham, Alan with Jeremy Godfrey, "Achieving Win-Win in a Regulatory Dispute: Managing 3G Competition", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: hh63td384

Groesser, Stefan, "Modeling the Health Insurance System of Germany: A System Dynamics Approach", 2005 July 17-2005

July 21

Digital Object: 5x21v079v

Groesser, Stefan, "Does Experience or an Education in System Dynamics Help People to Solve Simple, Dynamic Problems?

– A Laboratory Experiment", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: hm50v939n

Groessler, Andreas, "An Exploratory System Dynamics Model of Strategic Manufacturing Capabilities", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: qv33sf66x

Guneralp, Burak, "Towards Coherent Loop Dominance Analysis: Progress in Eigenvalue Elasticity Analysis", 2005

July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: ff365p021

Haraldsson, Hördur with Harald Sverdrup and Salim Belyazid, "The Tyranny of Small Steps I: Discovery of an Archetypical Behaviour", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 2f75rs679

Haraldsson, Hördur with Harald Sverdrup, "On Aspects of System Analysis and Dynamics Workflow", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: pv63gh92p

Haraldsson, Hördur with Rannveig Olafsdottir, "A Modelling Approach for Evaluating the Pre-Industrial Natural Carrying Capacity of the Human Population in Iceland", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: ws85b0851

Haraldsson, Hördur with Harald Sverdrup, "Making Art into a Science: Adaptive Learning Behaviour and Managing Group Modelling Innovation Processes", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: sf268q615

Heinbokel, John with P. Jeffrey Potash, "Endogenous Human Behaviors in a Pneumonic Plague Simulation: Psychological and Behavioral Theories as Small "Generic" Models", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 8g84n474h

Hines, James, "Workshop: How to Visit a Great Model Like

Yours", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: b2774c89j

Hirsch, Gary with Guy Stuart, Jay Rosengard and Don Johnston, "SymBancTM: A Simulator for Microfinance Institutions", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: ff365p039

Hirsch, Gary, "Health Policy Special Interest Group Session Notes", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: v692tq91d

Hirsch, Gary with Jack Homer, Geoff McDonnell and Bobby Milstein, "Achieving Health Care Reform in the United States: Toward a Whole-System Understanding", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21 Digital Object: cv43pf42k

Hirsch, Gary, "Workshop: Designing Simulation-Based Learning Environments: Helping People Understand Complex

Systems", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: xw42ns58v

Ho, Chih Chao, "The Application of System Dynamics Modeling to Study Impact of Water Resources Planning and Management in Taiwan", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: q524k7074

Ho, Yufeng with ShuSone Wang, "System Dynamics Model for the Sustainable Development of Science City", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: fx71b471p

Hoffman, Robert with Bert McInnis and Lanhai Li, "Workshop: Methods and Software Tools for Expanding Perceptive Capacity: The Case of the Global Systems

Simulator", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: jd473d585

Homer, Jack, "Special Session: Fifth Annual Modeling Assistance Workshop", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

<u>Digital Object</u>: pk02cv17c

Homer, Jack, "Special Session: HPSIG: Health System

Reform Meeting", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 4j03dg88r

Hong, Siang with Karl Newell, "Reorganizing Motor Behavior

through Practice", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 4t64h602b

Hovmand, Peter with Melissa Jonson-Reid and Brett Drake, "Flows in the Child Welfare Systems: A Computation Theory Approach to Developing Numerical Reference Modes", 2005

July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: bz60df183

Hovmand, Peter with Ron Pitner, "Combining System Dynamics, Social Networks, and Geographic Information

Systems", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 9z903j132

Hsu, Chao-Li with Yuen-Ju Chen and Hsiao-Shen Wang, "Evaluating Effects of a Systems Thinking Model on Curriculum and Instruction Planning in Taiwan", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: ws85b0869

Hurtado Hernandez, Margarita with Héctor Debernardo, "A Paradigm Shift in Solid Waste Collection Systems Design and Operation", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: gb19fq74w

Hwang, Lihlian, "Exploring the Strategies of Hospitals Facing a Global Budget and Evaluating its Effects in Taiwan", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: b2774c909

Hwang, Lihlian, "Using Simulation to Evaluate Policies for the Financial Imbalance of the National Health Insurance in Taiwan", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 5t34t322g

Jacobson, Jacob with Martin Maren, "Vision: A Business

Planning Simulator", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 9019sk65z

Jacobson, Jacob with Steven Piet, A. Yacout, G. Matthern and Anton Moisseytsev, "Modeling the Nuclear Fuel Cycle", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: k930cf976

Jambekar, Anil, "A Season of Resolutions, Continuous Improvement and Systems Thinking", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: k0698s45x

Jarzynka, Karen, "U.S. Low Income Housing Policy – A Dynamic System Evaluation", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 34850099j

Jensen, Eva, "Balancing Bathtubs in Math Class", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: sx61f481p

Jiang, Min with Yibai Chen, "Enjoy Learning – Deepened Application of Systems Thinking in High School Chemistry

Teaching Practice", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: xw42ns594

Joglekar, Nitin, "A Behavioral View of Core-Periphery Dynamics in Social Networks", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: j6731n05k

Jones, Charles, "Behavioral Theory In Simulation: Ambiguous Results From Simple Relationships", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: h128nz484

Jost, Andreas with Alexander Franke, "Residual Value Analysis", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 7h14b6856

Jost, Andreas with Tobias Lorenz and Gerald Mischke, "Modeling the Innovation-Pipeline", 2005 July 17-2005 July

21

Digital Object: bc387276g

Joyce, Phil with Graham Winch, "An Integrating Framework for Internet-Based E-Business Ventures in Service-Based and

Product Supply Chains", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 9019sk667

Juerging, Jan with Peter Milling, "Interdependencies of Product Development Decisions and the Production Ramp-

up", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21 <u>Digital Object</u>: <u>x633fj30b</u>

Kampmann, Christian with Rogelio Oliva, "Loop Eigenvalue Elasticity Analysis: Three Case Studies", 2005 July 17-2005

July 21

Digital Object: kp78h145x

Kapmeier, Florian, "Common and Private Goals in Learning

Alliances", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 2b88qx09c

Kelic, Andjelka, "Government Policy vs. the Fiber-to-the-

Home Supply Chain", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: c534g630z

Kennedy, Michael, "An Updated Taxonomy of System Dynamics Models of Higher Education", 2005 July 17-2005

July 21

Digital Object: ng452201r

Kennedy, Michael, "An Extended Taxonomy of System Dynamics Models of Information Systems Investment

Appraisal", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: bn999r661

Kim, Dong-Hwan, "Psychological Gaps between Constructors and Interpreters of Causal Maps", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: rf55zt336

Kim, Hyunjung with James Goggi, "System Dynamics Modeling for Long Term Care Policy", 2005 July 17-2005

July 21

Digital Object: mp48sx070

King, Gerald with Gus Geursen, "The Use of System Dynamics to Examine the Relationship amongst Quality, Value, Price and Profitability", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: x920gg19s

Kofjac, Davorin with Miroljub Kljajic, Andrej Skraba, Valter Rejec and David Sirok, "The Virtual Reality Concept for the Warehouse Simulation Model Implementation", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: db78tx13q

Kopainsky, Birgit with Luis Luna-Reyes, "Reflections on Theory Building and Theory Integration Following a System Dynamics Approach", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: zw12zq17g

Korobitsin, Victor with Julia Frolova, "Landscape Delimitation between Ethnoses by Modelling", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: sf268q62f

Kostina, Nina with Victor Bazylevich, "Multipurpose Simulation Systems for Regional Development Forecasting", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 4t64h603m

Kostron, Lubomir with Marek Susta and Ladislav Lakomy, "Communicating the Vision of an Urban City Development: A Model", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: st74d9069

Krail, Michael, "Quantification of Climate Policy Scenarios for Long-Term Trends in Sustainability in ASTRA", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: n87108231

Kum, Veasna, "A System Dynamics Study of Solid Waste Recovery Policies in Phnom Penh City", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 2514p436q

Kunc, Martin with John Morecroft, "Competitive Advantage, Strategy and Problem Structuring: Revealing the Role of Managerial Cognitive Asymmetries", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: nz806h36x

Kunc, Martin, "Illustrating the Competitive Dynamics of an Industry: The Fast-Moving Consumer Goods Industry Case Study (Dana Meadows Award Winner)", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: j9602h72g

Labedz, Chester with George Stalker, "Addressing Methodological Issues in Simulating a Human Resources Problem across Multiple Levels of Observation", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 2801q1555

Lacey, Peter, "Futures through the Eyes of a Health System Simulator", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: pz50hd936

Langheim, Richard, "Workshop: Before the Model: Enhancing

Dialogue with Semantica", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: ks65hv82q

LeClaire, Rene with Gerard O'Reilly, "Leveraging a High Fidelity Switched Network Model to Inform a System Dynamics Model of the Telecommunications Infrastructure", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: j6731n06v

LeClaire, Rene with Brian Bush, Lori Dauelsberg, Dennis Powell, S. DeLand and M. Samsa, "Critical Infrastructure Protection Decision Support System", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: sj139k23s

LeClaire, Rene with Dennis Powell, Jeanne Fair, Leslie Moore and David Thompson, "Sensitivity Analysis of an Infectious Disease Model", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 6682xm74w

Ledet, Winston with Tony Cardella and Michelle Ledet, "Workshop: The Manufacturing Game", 2005 July 17-2005

July 21

Digital Object: ng4522021

Ledet, Winston with Paul Monus, Tony Cardella and Warren Burgess, "Modeling Sustainable Organizational Change – Why Did Change at BP Lima Sustain While the Change at DuPont Faded Away?", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: m326mk22h

Lee, Man-Hyung, "Resource Cyclical Dynamics of Electric and Electronic Equipment Waste", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 5m60r934h

Lee, Tsuey-Ping, "Implementing Local Social Welfare Policy: A Systems Dynamics Perspective", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: th83mh212

Li, Geng, "Modeling the Effect of Information Feedback on the SARS Epidemic in Beijing", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: p2677d24p

Lin, Jun with Kah Hin Chai, Yoke San Wong and Aarnout Brombacher, "Dynamic Modeling of Distributed Product Development Processes", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: sx61f482z

Liu, Chao-Yueh with Wei-Tsong Wang, "A System Dynamics Approach to Simulation of Tax Policy for Traditional and Internet Phone Services", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: mg74r488m

Lizeo, Elaine, "A Dynamic Model of Group Learning and

Effectiveness", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: vx022024x

Lofdahl, Corey, "Designing Information Systems with System

Dynamics: A C2 Example", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: x346dp07h

Lopez, Luis with Porfirio Guevara and Roy Zuniga-Saenz, "Forecasting Primary Education Efficiency", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: dn39xk14s

Lopez, Luis, "Forgetting Curves: A Case Study", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: js9570858

Lorenz, Tobias with Andrea Bassi, "Comprehensibility as a Discrimination Criterion for Agent-Based Modelling and System Dynamics: An Empirical Approach", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: sf268q63q

Lu, Qiang with Kambiz Maani, "Analyzing the Conflict between Production and Manufacturing Engineering: A System Dynamics Model", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: h702qr22g

Lubyansky, Alexander, "A System Dynamics Model of Health

Care Surge Capacity", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: s4656107j

Luna-Reyes, Luis with Vedat Diker and Deborah Andersen, "Interviewing as a Strategy for the Assessment of System

Dynamics Models", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: fj236j93h

Luna-Reyes, Luis with Ignacio Martinez-Moyano, Theresa Pardo, Anthony Cresswell, David Andersen and George Richardson, "Group Modeling of IT-Based Innovations in the

Public Sector", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: gf06gm124

Lyneis, Debra with Rob Quaden, Alan Ticotsky and Diana Fisher, "Workshop: System Dynamics for K-12 Students",

2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 70795s480

Maani, Kambiz, "Managerial Intervention and Firm's

Performance", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: np193v02m

Madnick, Stuart with Nazli Choucri and Michael Siegel, "Research Initiative to Understand and Model State Stability: Exploiting System Dynamics", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 0z709d44r

Mandal, Abhijit, "Mental Models, Resource Constraints and Differential Performance", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: v979vm064

Manley, William with Jack Homer, Marna Hoard, Sanjoy Roy, Paul Furbee, Daniel Summers, Robert Blake and Marsha Kimble, "A Dynamic Model to Support Surge Capacity Planning in a Rural Hospital", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: t435gx666

Maoret, Massimo with Gianluca Colombo and Edoardo Mollona, "Why So Many Start-Ups Fail: A Resource-Based Approach Through System Dynamics", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 9g54z2288

Martinez Medina, Maria with Carlos Scheel, Gloria Perez Salazar and Roberto Rodriguez, "Regional Industrial Development Based on the Dynamics of the Technological Innovation Cycle", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: t722ht50j

Martinez-Moyano, Ignacio with R. Joel Rahn and Roberta Spencer, "The Beer Game: Its History and Rule Changes", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: h702qr23r

Martinez-Moyano, Ignacio with David McCaffrey and Rogelio Oliva, "A Dynamic Theory of Rule Compliance: Evidence from the United States Securities Industry", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: vh53xf137

Masyita, Dian with Muhammad Tasrif and Abdi Telaga, "A Dynamic Model for Cash Waqf Management as One of the Alternative Instruments for Poverty Alleviation in Indonesia", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: m613ng62q

McDonnell, Geoff with Mark Heffernan, "The Dynamics of Hospital Medication Errors: A Systems Simulator Testbed for Patient Safety Interventions", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 9s161q680

McKenna, Nicholas, "Executing Major Projects through

Contractors", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 0k225v22q

McLucas, Alan with Michael Ryan, "Meeting Critical Real-World Challenges in Modelling Complexity: What System Dynamics Modelling Might Learn From Systems Enginee",

2005 July 17-2005 July 21 Digital Object: 3x817527k

McLucas, Alan, "Workshop: Group Model Building: A Modular Approach", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: zs25xt33m

Meadows, Dennis, "Sustainable Development System

Dynamics", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: sx61f4837

Meadows, Dennis, "Special Session: Workshop: Systems

Thinking Playbook", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: gb19fq76f

Mehmood, Arif, "Modeling Framework for Understanding the Dynamics of Learning Performance in Education Systems",

2005 July 17-2005 July 21 Digital Object: b85165823

Mehmood, Arif, "A Prototype Model to Understand the Implications of Interventions to Reduce Deceptive Advertising

in a Marketplace", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: r207v689t

Menezes, Esther with Cristiane Ogushi, Graziella Bonadia, Juliano Dall'Antonia and Giovanni de Holanda, "Socioeconomic Factors Influencing Digital TV Diffusion in Brazil", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 9p290v08h

Metcalf, Sara with Mark Paich, "Spatial Dynamics of Social

Network Evolution", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 2227n754d

Meyer, Grischa with Marcus Schroeter and Thomas Spengler, "Modelling and Evaluation of Car-Related Taxes in Japan", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 6h441b72p

Mildeova, Stanislava with Viktor Vojtko, "Results of First Steps in Applications of System Dynamics Principles at the University of Economics in Prague, Czech Republic", 2005

July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 7s75dx69t

Mohapatra, Pratap, "Control Strategies for an Activated Sludge Treatment System", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: df65vs84q

Molkenthin, René, "Real Time Diagnostics of Problem-Solving Behavior for System Dynamics-Based Business Simulations", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: cv43pf43v

Mollona, Edoardo, "Revisiting the Theory of Intra-

Organizational Ecology and Organizational Change: A System

Dynamics Approach", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: k0698s47g

Morecroft, John with Stewart Robinson, "Explaining Puzzling Dynamics: Comparing the Use of System Dynamics and Discrete-Event Simulation", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: pc28b2350

Morris, Don, "Causal Inference in the Social Sciences: Variance Theory, Process Theory, and System Dynamics", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: p8419585p

Morrison, J. Bradley, "Implementation as Learning: An Extension of Learning Curve Theory", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 6w924w27p

Moxnes, Erling with Arne Krakenes, "SOPS – A Tool to Find Optimal Policies in Stochastic Dynamic Systems", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: gx41n226q

Myers, Rodney, "Navy Personnel Enterpise Model – A System Dynamics Approach", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 76537k22b

Ni, Xiaowen with Yuqin Yao, "System Dynamics in Development and Management of Traveling Resources", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 4t64h6055

Ning, Xiaoqian with Qifan Wang and Bing Wu, "The Influence of Schedule Targets on Project Performance", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: s4656108t

Ochoa, Patricia, "Policy Changes in the Swiss Electricity Market: A System Dynamics Analysis of Likely Market Responses (Dana Meadows Award Winner)", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: j098zv93k

Olaya, Camilo, "The Significance of Addressing System Dynamics Explanations", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 2n49tk34h

Oliva, Rogelio with Paulo Goncalves, "Behavioral Causes of Demand Amplification in Sypply Chains: 'Satisficing' Policies with Limited Information Cues", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: qf85nv81s

Osgood, Nathaniel, "Combining System Dynamics and Decision Analysis for Rapid Strategy Selection", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 6395ws033

Otto, Peter with Martin Simon, "Growing Ownership and Instilling Confidence for a Decision Support Approach at the Stakeholder Level", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: p2677d25z

Papadatos, Martsin with George Dikos, Henry Marcus and Vassilis Papakonstantinou, "Inverse System Dynamics in Competitive Economic Modelling: The Case of Tanker Freight Rates", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: qz20tb12v

Park, Hun-Joon with Sang-Joon Kim and Najung Kim, "From Discount to Premium: An Integrative Transparency System for

Corporate Sustainability", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: gm80jc96d

Park, Sang-Hyun with Seung-Jun Yeon, Sang-Wook Kim, Doahoon Kim and Won-Gyu Ha, "The Dynamic Effects of Government Policies on Korean Telecommunication Services Market Focusing on the Regulations of Mobile Ph", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: fb494t063

Pavlov, Oleg, "Special Session: Economic Dynamics

Roundtable", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 0z709d451

Pavlov, Oleg with Nigel Melville and Robert Plice, "Unsolicited Commercial Email: An Attention Resource Perspective", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 8s45qt74b

Pedercini, Matteo with Gerald Barney, "Dynamic Analysis of MDG Interventions: The Ghana Pilot", 2005 July 17-2005

July 21

Digital Object: 2v23wb794

Perez Salazar, Gloria, "System Dynamics Projects Presented by Poster: Product and Process Synthesis", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21 Digital Object: tq57p8766

Perez Salazar, Gloria with Irving Arellano, Tania Fierro, Gabriela Morales and Carlos Sanchez, "Modeling the Development of a Biotechnological Cluster", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: k643bj22w

Potash, P. Jeffrey with John Heinbokel, "Unleashing the Revolutionary Implications of a System Dynamics

'Education'", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: ht24x3430

Price, Marsha with Thomas Kelly, "Boston Housing Dynamics, The Boom and Bust", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: pz50hd94g

Pudar, Nick with Vincent Barabba, "Special Session: System Dynamics in the Real World", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 8p58px46x

Qudrat-Ullah, Hassan, "Improving Dynamic Decision Making through Debriefing: An Empirical Study", 2005 July 17-2005

July 21

Digital Object: ff365p04k

Quinn, Timothy with Jenny Rudolph and David Fairchild, "Lab Turnaround Time and Delayed Discharges: A Systems-Based Action Research Investigation (Dana Meadows Award Winner)", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: hq37w649d

Radzicki, Michael with Oleg Pavlov and Khalid Saeed, "Stability in a Superpower-Dominated Global Economic System", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: h415pt34t

Rahmandad, Hazhir, "Dynamics of Platform-Based Product

Development", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 70795s498

Rahmandad, Hazhir with Gökhan Dogan and Jeroen Struben, "Workshop: System Dynamics Boot Camp for PhD Students", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: nz806h376

Rahn, R. Joel, "F.E.A.R. & G.RE.E.D. – A Political

Archetype", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: <u>Op096q96t</u>

Ramos, Boris with Khalid Saeed and Oleg Pavlov, "An Analysis of Wireless and Value-Added Services on the Regional Dispersion of Telecom Services in Developing Countries", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: br86bm840

Reilly, C. Michael, "An Exercise in Using System Dynamics to Enrich the Scenario Simulations Used in Another Research

Paper", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: tq57p877g

Rich, Eliot with Ignacio Martinez-Moyano, Stephen Conrad, Dawn Cappelli, Andrew Moore, Timothy Shimeall, David Andersen, Jose Gonzalez, Robert Ellison, Howard Lipson, David Mundie, Jose Mari Sarriegi, Agata Sawicka, Thomas Stewart, José Manuel Torres, Johannes Wiik and Elise Weaver, "Simulating Insider Cyber-Threat Risks: A Model-Based Case and a Case-Based Model", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 76537k23m

Robadue, Donald, "Understanding the Dynamics of Coastal Resources Management", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: zg64v4538

Rodrigues, Lewlyn with Morvin Martis and G. Krishnamurthy, "Modeling Engineering Competence Pool: System Dynamics Based Implications for KM & HRM Integration", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 5712mq463

Ross, R. Brent, "Imputing Economic Returns to Entrepreneurial Behavior: A System Dynamics Model of Firm-Level Innovation and Arbitrage", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: hm50v940d

Rossi, Tommaso with Carlo Noe and Fabrizio Dallari, "A Formal Method for Analyzing and Assessing Operational Risk in Supply Chains", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: ht24x345i

Roy, Santanu with Sunita Upadhyaya and Vikrant Bhushan, "Modelling and Analysis of the Indian Outsourcing Industry: A System Dynamics Approach", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: nk322z54v

Ryzhenkov, Alexander, "Supposing a Control Law of Primary Income Distribution for the Modern US Economy", 2005 July 17 2005 July 21

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: h415pt353

Saeed, Khalid, "Classical Economics on Limits to Growth", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: np193v03w

Saleh, Mohamed with Pål Davidsen and Khaled Bayoumi, "A Comprehensive Eigenvalue Analysis of System Dynamics Models", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 44558z15d

Salge, Markus, "Lessons from the Chernobyl Nuclear Power Plant Accident for the Design of Organizational Improvement

Initiatives", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 4b29bp845

Samur, Mehmet with Egzi Eren, Omer Hancer and Belkis Tunakan, "A Computerized Beer Game and Decision-Making Experiments", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: sf268q640

Sandrock, Joerg with Christof Weinhardt, "System Dynamics Business Models for E-Learning Content Providers", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 73666p12v

Santos, Javier with Jose Mari Sarriegi and Nicolas Serrano, "Dynamic Aspects of an ERP Implementation Project", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 1257b9962

Sarriegi, Jose Mari with José Manuel Torres and Javier Santos, "Explaining Security Management Evolution through the Analysis of CIOs' Mental Models", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: z603rg420

Sawicka, Agata with Jose Gonzalez and Ying Qian, "Managing CSIRT Capacity as a Renewable Resource Management Challenge: An Experimental Study", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 5138jz49n

Sawicka, Agata with René Molkenthin, "Cognitive Load Dynamics: How to Increase Effectiveness of System

Dynamics-Based Learning Environments", 2005 July 17-2005

July 21

Digital Object: h702qr241

Schade, Burkhard with Wolfgang Schade, "Assessment of Environmentally Sustainable Transport Scenarios by a Backcasting Approach with ESCOT", 2005 July 17-2005 July

21

Digital Object: xs55mw79c

Schade, Burkhard, "KEYNEO – a KEYnesian and NEOclassical Model of the German Economy", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 7s75dx70k

Schaffernicht, Martin, "Are You Experienced? – A Model of Learning Systems Thinking Skills", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: jm215736t

Scheffmann, Tim, "Bank Management of Risk Dynamics", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 8g84n475s

Schroeter, Marcus with Thomas Spengler, "A System Dynamics Model for Strategic Management of Spare Parts in Closed-Loop Supply Chains", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: js957086j

Senge, Peter with Lees Stuntz, Diana Fisher and Mary Scheetz, "Roundtable: Open Conversation with Educators

Innovators", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: bg257z36k

Serrano, Maria with Ricardo Sotaquira, "Revealing the Colombian Government's Coherence in the Design of Food Security Policies", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: mp48sx088

Sharma, Ritu with Tom Mullen, "Making Big Decisions Better", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: f18824360

Siemer, William with Peter Otto, "A Group Model-Building Intervention to Support Wildlife Management Decisions", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: s46561093

Smith, Gill with Eric Wolstenholme and Dean Repper, "Initial Experiences of Introducing System Dynamics through a Mental Health Project in North West England", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: v692tq93z

Snabe, Birgitte with Markus Salge, "Special Session: PhD

Colloquium", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 4m90fc61j

Snabe, Birgitte, "Targeted Participative Modelling – Conceptual Discussion and Case Study Presentation", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 4q77g932t

Song, Hae-Deok with Wei-Tsong Wang, Chao-Yueh Liu and Sehnaz Baltaci, "Simulating the Impacts of Factors that Support Faculty Adoption of Web-Based Instruction", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: zg64v454j

Stave, Krystyna with Michael Dwyer, "A Group Model Building Process to Integrate Land Use, Transportation, and Air Quality Planning in Las Vegas, Nevada", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 5h73qc63h

Stave, Krystyna with Michael Dwyer, "Modeling the Relationship between Population and Land Development under Changing Land Use Policies", 2005 July 17-2005 July

21

Digital Object: br86bm858

Struben, Jeroen, "Space Matters Too! Mutualistic Dynamics between Hydrogen Fuel Cell Vehicle Demand and Fueling Infrastructure", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 2801q157q

Stuntz, Lees, "Required reading: The Future of System Dynamics and Learner-Centered", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: n87108274

Suetake, Toru with Makoto Ikeda, "Public Policy Evaluation using System Dynamics Group Modeling", 2005 July 17-2005

July 21

Digital Object: vh53xf14h

Sveen, Finn with Jose Gonzalez and Richard Sanders, "Applying Generic System Archetypes to a 'Beyond the Core' Challenge", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: bz60df19c

Takahashi, Yutaka, "Influence of Free Version upon Pay Version of High Specialty Software Diffusion", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: xw42ns60w

Takahashi, Yutaka, "Translation from Natural Language to Stock Flow Diagrams", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: ns064q60j

Thompson, David with Brian Bush, "Software Practices Applied to System Dynamics: Support for Large Scale Group

Development", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 34850101c

Thompson, Kimberly with Radboud Duintjer Tebbens, "Modeling Global Policy for Managing Polioviruses: An Analytical Journey", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: f18824378

Tignor, Warren, "Dynamic Unity - Theory U and System

Dynamics", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: n583zd35n

Tignor, Warren, "Special Session: Peer Review Dialog", 2005

July 17-2005 July 21
Digital Object: fb494t07c

Torres, José Manuel with Jose Mari Sarriegi and Javier Santos, "Searching for Preventive-Corrective Security Balance", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: gm80jc98z

Tseng, Ya-tsai with Wei Yang Wang and Yi-Ming Tu, "The Utilization of Shared Demand Information in a Textile Supply

Chain", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: bn999r679

Tsuchiya, Shigehisa with Koichi Sekimizu and Noriko Tsuchiya, "Learner-Centered Communication on Nuclear Risk: Public Participation and Transparency through a Gaming/Simulation Approach", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 1831d275k

Uchino, Akira with Nobuhide Tanaka, Yutaka Takahashi and Tetsuma Furihata, "Some Contributions toward Spatial Urban Dynamics", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 6395ws04c

Ulli-Beer, Silvia with Birgit Kopainsky, Ueli Haefeli and Ruth Kaufmann-Hayoz, "Envisioning and Probing the Model for Policy Learning and Scenario Planning", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 3t946790w

Umar, Imrana with Ozgur Ozkan, "Workshop: Strategy Communication with ExTrain®", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: k0698s48r

van Daalen, Cornelia with Pieter Bots, Michelle Hendriks and Jill Slinger, "Translating Insights from a Causal Loop Diagram into a Game", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: vq280670j

Van Den Durpel, Luc, "The Use of System Dynamics in Assessing Nuclear Energy System Futures", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 9p290v09s

van der Sanden, Roel with Hayke Everwijn, Etiënne Rouwette and Jan Gubbels, "Balancing Supply and Demand for Dementia Care in the Netherlands", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: jq0863649

Verhaeghe, Robert with Frank Sanders, "Investment Dynamics for a Congested Transport Network with Competition: Application to Port Planning", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21 Digital Object: 3t9467915

Videira, Nuno with Maria Paula Antunes and Rui Santos, "Building up the Science in the Art of Participatory Modeling

for Sustainability", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: qn59qn93b

Vizayakumar, K., "Human Resource Development for the Agricultural Sector in India: A Dynamic Analysis", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: vh53xf15s

Vogstad, Klaus with Santiago Arango and Hans Ivar Skjelbred, "Experimental Economics for Market Design", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: jw827v57z

Voyer, John with Susan Chinn and Charlotte Pryor, "Adaptive Leadership Challenges at Smaller Nonprofit Organizations: A System Dynamics Approach", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: k930cf98g

Wahba, Khaled with Fisal Eissa and Mohamed Salama, "The Dynamic Effect of Cluster-Based Economic Policies on SME Clusters in Egypt", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 6m312687b

Wahba, Khaled with Sherif Youssef, "Explaining Factors Restraining Egyptian Tourism Industry Growth & Required Course of Action: A System Dynamics Approach", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 5999nn251

Wakeland, Wayne with Megan Hoarfrost, "The Case for Thoroughly Testing Complex System Dynamics Models", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: pn89ds040

Wakeland, Wayne, "Special Session: Environmental Dynamics Roundtable: Environmental Dynamics -- What is

it?", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21 Digital Object: wh247939z

Wang, Wei Yang with Ya-tsai Tseng, "The Dynamics of A Software House's One-Shot Growth", 2005 July 17-2005 July

Digital Object: k930cf99r

Wang, Wei-Tsong with Chao-Yueh Liu, "The Application of the Technology Acceptance Model: A New Way to Evaluate Information System Success", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: t722ht51t

Warren, Kim, "2005 Jay Wright Forrester Award", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: vt151302n

Weaver, Elise, "Flynn's Case for a Different Approach to

Homeland Security", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: qz20tb14d

Weber, Lars, "A Contribution to Goodwin's Growth Cycle Model from a System Dynamics Perspective", 2005 July

17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 4x51j330r

Weil, Henry with James Utterback, "The Dynamics of Innovative Industries", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: br86bm87t

Weil, Henry with Brice Dattee, "Dynamics of Social Factors in Technological Substitution", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 00000h577

Wheat, David, "Simplifying Learning Environments for Introductory Students", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: th83mh22b

White, Anthony with Michael Censlive, "Modelling Strategies for Vendor-Managed Inventory", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: vm40z896t

Whitney-Smith, Elin, "The Dynamics of Information

Revolutions: A Causal Loop Model", 2005 July 17-2005 July

21

Digital Object: vt151303x

Wiik, Johannes with Jose Gonzalez and Klaus-Peter Kossakowski, "Limits to Effectiveness in Computer Security Incident Response Teams", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: q237jb441

Wijesinghe, Sanith, "Workshop: Agent-Based Models for

Crowd Dynamics", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 6m312688m

Winz, Ines, "A System Dynamics Approach to Sustainable

Urban Development", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>7s75dx71v</u>

Wolfe, Ellen, "Barriers to SD Deployment in Business and Policy Making: Lessons Learned in Assessing Electric Utility

Restructuring Policy", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 8049gp94r

Wolstenholme, Eric with David Monk, Gill Smith and Douglas McKelvie, "Coping but not Coping in Health and Social Care – Masking the Reality of Running Organisations beyond Design Capacity", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: m900pb70f

Yamaguchi, Kaoru, "Aggregate Demand Equilibria and Price Flexibility – System Dynamics Macroeconomic Modeling", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: v979vm08p

Yasarcan, Hakan with Yaman Barlas, "Stable Stock Management Heuristics when the Outflow is Proportional to the Control Stock", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: g445cz05x

Young, William, "Understanding and Diagnosing Adversary System Behavior in 4th Generation Warfare: A Soft Approach to EBO Mission Analysis", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 2n49tk35s

Yucel, Gönenç, "Sustainability in a Bipolar Global System: A Global Modeling Study with North-South Differentiation", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: ht24x346t

Zagonel, Aldo with Stephen Conrad and Paul Kaplan, "Modeling the Impact of Loss in U.S. Soybean Production Resulting from Soy Rust Disease", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: t722ht523

Ziomek, Agnieszka, "Foreign Direct Investment Impact on Polish Labor Market: The Case of Employment Fluctuation in GSK Pharmaceuticals in Poznan", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: 5m60r935s

Zuckerman, Oren, "Children's Misconceptions as Barriers to Learning Stock-and-Flow Modeling", 2005 July 17-2005 July

21

Digital Object: jm2157373

Reading Supporting Material, 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

Digital Object: g732dt776

Jay W Forrester Prize Award: Kim Warren for his book, "Competitive Strategy Dynamics", 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

<u>Digital Object: wp989413r</u> <u>Digital Object: Web archive</u>

Conference Photos, 2005 July 17-2005 July 21

<u>Digital Object</u>: catalog?f[record_parent_sim]
[]=3c582e6f5cf305ef0030c7471b499022

<u>Immediate Source of Acquisition:</u>

Immediate Source of Acquisition

Photos by Conference Photographer Souleymane Bah and Jack Pugh. Some photos were sent in by participants to share. Website organized by Alexander Lubyansky.

Oxford, England, 2004 July 25-2007 July 29

Conference Website, 2004 July 25-2007 July 29

Digital Object: index.htm

Call for Papers, 2004 July 25-2007 July 29

<u>Digital Object: callforpapers2004.html</u>

Dana Meadows Prize Call for Nominations, 2004 July 25-2007

July 29

Digital Object: 6m3126837

Abstract Proceedings, 2004 July 25-2007 July 29

Digital Object: 4j03dg823

Papers, 2004 July 25-2007 July 29

092CHECK.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 1z40mb333

100SHERW.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: ws85b078m

105TAYLO.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 2227n7470

106VOYER.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: bn999r60c

108HASLE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: zk51w126m

109LOGHM.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: dn39xk04j

 $110 SHERW.pdf,\,2004\;July\;25\text{--}2004\;July\;29$

Digital Object: m039kp51q

111ACKER.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: d217r7260

113SMITH.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: k930cf92t

116SMITH.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: d504s442m

117DUDLE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: gh93hh50r

119SANDE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: ms35tt81h

120SMITH.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: cv43pf37q

121HIRSC.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 41688175k

122VAN_D.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: gm80jc890

123VANCR.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 2v23wb726

124SINGH.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 4f16cm181

125RAIMO.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 2b88qx040

126LEE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: x059cr55q

129MAANI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: jm2157259

130CHEN.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: s7526x52f

132SCHIL.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 8g84n469n

133GUNDU.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>z890sc052</u>

134KEENA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: p8419582v

136BASSI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: fq978c48m

137TIGNO.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: rv043b688

138YEPEZ.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 7d279b71t

139GROES.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: bc3872713

140VIEHW.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: pk02cv120

143PETRI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 9306th03d

144HIRSC.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: sj139k17n

145ELLIS.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: gt54m584c

148OLIVA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 5999nn19w

149BARNA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: 73666p03w

150SALGE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 9880w840s

154PEDER.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: vm40z886k

155KUNC.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: p5548867h

156OTTO.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: 9g54z2202

157HUERT.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: pc28b229v

158SUETA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 4q77g926p

159SCHAD.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: k643bj189

160TRCEK.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: jq086359f

161HUDSO.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>qr46rj76x</u>

162DUGGA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: cj82ks35c

163PAUCA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 1r66jj73k

167GONZA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: sj139k18x

168FORD.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>5138jz48c</u>

169STEPA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: kp78h138h

171LEBCI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 9880w8412

173RAHMA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: qr46rj776

174DURFE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 2f75rs59m

176KOBLO.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 8p58px408

178COX.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 4j03dg80j

180KELLY.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: zk51w1285

181KLAAS.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: qz20tb05f

183CRESP.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: s7526x53q

184MOOY.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: xg94j679j

185MAK.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>3b591t79v</u>

186GONZA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: j098zv85w

187MOSCA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: zw12zq14n

188CRESP.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: gf06gm060

189PAVLO.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 8910kc384

191JANSS.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: jm215726k

192PARRA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: ft849837b

195DI_GI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>jm215727v</u>

196MOIZE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 6682xm65x

197KAPME.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 5m60r930d

201BOIS.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: n583zd308

202GACOG.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: qv33sf608

203PRUYT.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: f18824289

206 COOKE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 6682xm666

207DINGE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>5d86ph651</u>

208DINGE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: n583zd31j

209LEGNA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: x920gg11k

211EMMI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: jh344b120

212LOFDA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: kw52js39w

214SVENS.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: gm80jc90r

216RADIA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: xd07hb22d

217YAMAG.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: n8710815b

219OSGOO.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 5q47s6669

220MCLEO.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>rr172f93c</u>

221WANG.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: j9602h68w

225HOLMS.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 6t054023j

226BAKKE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: c821h379n

227BAMME.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 34850092m

228TSENG.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>cc08hz709</u>

229DAVIE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: nv935k99r

232ZOCK.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: dv140b502

234EXELB.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>br86bm751</u>

235HILMO.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>bk128v879</u>

236BREHM.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>nk322z50r</u>

237BAKKE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: rj430p42b

238ELIAS.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: rx914766x

240OLAYA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: k0698s38h

241ABURA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 2227n7488

243LI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: kd17db69j

244SAYSE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: qn59qn88g

245LO.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>6108vv235</u>

246SCHWA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 8w32rq24c

247KHAN.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: x346dp024

248TU.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 7d279b723

249BINDE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: n296xg976

250LANE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: td96km12v

251THUN.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>h702qr20x</u>

253WINCH.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 2227n749j

254HOMER.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 47429t829

255KOFJA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>7d279b73c</u>

257BARTO.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: x633fj29k

258AKKER.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 3197z502g

259AKKER.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: dj52wp69v

261TORRE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>6t054024t</u>

264WAHBA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: vh53xf10d

265BREUE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 9c67x557g

266REICH.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 5m60r931p

267PEREZ.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: sx61f475j

268LIZEO.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: js957078v

269WAHBA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>c247fb09p</u>

270ROUWE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 5x21v071n

271CASTI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: x920gg12v

272PEREZ.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: k0698s39s

273BAYER.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 057428492

274WAHBA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>2514p427r</u>

275BAYER.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 41688176v

276WAHBA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>5t34t317m</u>

277MOXNE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: fq978c49w

278GARZI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: ks65hv759

279WAHBA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 2514p4281

282MANDA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: nz806h287

283FORRE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: x059cr560

284KASPE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: pc28b230m

285DAYSA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>wd376d76v</u>

286BARLA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 9019sk58j

288MICZK.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: hh63td316

289ESKIN.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: zg64v448d

290QU.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: f7623x903

291DOGAN.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: n009wk503

292DEEGA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: pz50hd90c

293ARMEN.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 4t64h598z

294WILLI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 9593vc687

295RYDZA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>f7623x91c</u>

296SCHWA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: m039kp520

297STAMB.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: nz806h29h

299BEYEL.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: pk02cv138

300SCHAF.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: n8710817w

302MICHN.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: pv63gh858

303MAYO.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: vt151295f

304MOLLO.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: tq57p870j

305KEMPE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: j3860r16v

307WIIK.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: sq87cb98c

308GONCA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: kp78h140j

310MOLLO.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: kh04f7171

311KUNC.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: j9602h695

314HILLE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: ww72bw70g

315KALIN.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 4f16cm202

316RADZI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: x920gg14d

317ULLI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: rx9147676

318CLOUT.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 08613614d

319BAKKE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: q237jb416

320ULLI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>0z709d37b</u>

324SOTAQ.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: vx022014p

325ULLI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: nc5815385

327ARMEN.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 0p096q89d

328SCHOL.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: tq57p871t

329SCHOL.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: vh53xf11p

330STAMB.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>2v23wb74r</u>

331THOMA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: v692tq82f

332DIFRA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>bz60df158</u>

334MCDON.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: fb494t00f

335BOYER.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: ft849838m

337MCDON.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: g158c2110

338ELIZO.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: cj82ks36n

339SCHIE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>5q47s667k</u>

341GEORG.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: jm2157284

343STRUB.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: kp78h141t

345GUNER.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: qb98n0648

346GUNER.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: v979vm039

347OSIPE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: q811m286m

348UMAR.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 3f462q64g

350ROCKA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: mc87q757c

351HOVMA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: nz806h308

352CONRA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: f7623x92n

355FISHE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: ws85b080n

356TRAIL.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: f4753152m

358TRAIL.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: s4656101w

359CAMPB.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 44558z080

361LOPEZ.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: bg257z33r

365PARVI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: tt44q576f

366PARVI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 7h14b6792

368PARK.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 4b29bp756

371RYZHE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>5x21v072x</u>

375GUVEN.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 7p88d119j

376MEDIA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: rf55zt28b

377HELO.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: gf06gm078

378WEIL.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: x920gg15p

379LEFEV.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: <u>0r967n258</u>

380ARENA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>1z40mb34c</u>

381BORSH.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>v405sv33h</u>

382LUNA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: f7623x93x

383LUNA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>1r66jj74v</u>

384WHITN.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: r207v6878

387GILL.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: h702qr216

388KOPAI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: c821h380d

389VOGST.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: xs55mw73q

394ZAGON.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 3197z503r

395FULEN.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: qz20tb06q

398GROSS.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: bk128v89v

400UCHIN.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 70795s391

401PARK.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: 3197z5041

402SUKSA.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 5d86ph67k

403YEON.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 8336hk605

404ALBRE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: g445cz023

405POWEL.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 3x817523g

406MARTI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>tx31r1756</u>

408CAVAN.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 9g54z223w

409LEE.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: sx61f476t

410STROH.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: d217r728j

411BARAB.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: mc87q758n

500HARAL.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 8p58px433

501DHARI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: ms35tt82s

502MORRI.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: 1z40mb35n

114.pdf, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: jm2157305

115.ppt, 2004 July 25-2004 July 29

Digital Object: tt44q577q

Conference Photos, 2004 July 25-2007 July 29

<u>Digital Object: catalog?f[record_parent_sim]</u>

[]=4125e7c818419b614dc31789b6fa0be1

Immediate Source of Acquisition:

Immediate Source of Acquisition

Photos by Conference Photographers Dean Christensen and Aldo Zagonel. Some photos were sent in by participants to share. Website orgainzed by Ignacio J.

Martinez-Moyano.

New York City, USA, 2003 July 20-2003 July 24

Conference Website, 2003 July 20-2003 July 24

<u>Digital Object: index.html</u> <u>Digital Object: index.htm</u>

Call for Papers, 2003 July 20-2003 July 24 Digital Object: callforpapers 2003.html

Abstract Proceedings, 2003 July 20-2003 July 24

Digital Object: b2774c83w

Glen Atkinson, "Common Ground for Institutional Economics and Systems Dynamics Modeling", 2003 July 20-2003 July 24

Digital Object: jq0863585

John Shilling, "Can System Dynamics Flows Reach an Economic Equilibrium?", 2003 July 20-2003 July 24

<u>Digital Object</u>: jh344b10f

Papers, 2003 July 20-2003 July 24

101.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>4j03dg76z</u>

104.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: fq978c462

106.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: 6969zh980

107.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: ng452198n

111.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: z316qk92z

113.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: 8623jg52q

114.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>1r66jj70r</u>

115.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: gq67k901k

116.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: dz011791j

117.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: cc08hz69j

118.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: 2b88qw99b

119.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: 8p58px387

121.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: 5138jz448

122.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: xs55mw694

123.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: bn999r547

124.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 Digital Object: gb19fq666 125.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 Digital Object: 3f462q62x 126.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 Digital Object: 8623jg530 129.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 Digital Object: nk322z47f 132.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 Digital Object: rf55zt25h 133.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 Digital Object: 9z903j018 134.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 Digital Object: 7p88d115f 135.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 Digital Object: x059cr535 136.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u>: <u>2f75rs58b</u> 137.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 Digital Object: gb19fq67g 138.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 Digital Object: sx61f4730 140.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 Digital Object: 7w62fs394 141.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 Digital Object: 9880w8391 142.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 Digital Object: rf55zt26s 144.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 Digital Object: c534g6210 145.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 Digital Object: 5t34t313h 147.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 Digital Object: 5712mq36v 148.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: cj82ks33t	
149.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: n009wk457	
151.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: dv140b47r	
153.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: w0892w00p	
154.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: fn107h06t	
156.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
<u>Digital Object</u> : ns064q56z	
157.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 2b88qx00w	
158.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 9z903j02j	
159.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: pn89dr957	
160.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 0z709d35s	
161.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 02871c834	
162.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 8049gp84h	
164.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: tt44q573m	
165.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
<u>Digital Object</u> : rx914764c	
166.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: mp48sx03w	
167.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: zc77t811q	
170.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: bn999r55h	
173.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	

Digital Object: wh2479321
175.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: ws85b0762
176.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: qj72pr498
177.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : xd07hb193
182.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : qn59qn84c
185.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : xd07hb20v
186.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : gt54m582t
189.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : rn301k109
190.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : fn107h073
191.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : 4q77g9244
195.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 0z709d362
196.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: zs25xt28r
199.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 0v838j778
201.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 37720x137
203.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : <u>qr46rj75n</u>
205.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 02871c84d
206.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: dz011792t
207.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: vt151293w
209.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: c821h375j
211.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: z890sc027
214.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: nc581536m
215.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 5t34t314s
217.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : zw12zq10j
218.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : zg64v442r
220.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: vq280661k
221.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : g732dt71j
223.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : qv33sf587
224.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : <u>jm215723r</u>
225.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : 3b591t78k
226.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: zc77t8120
227.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: h702qr16b
228.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : 5138jz45j
229.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 8s45qt643
231.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: p5548865z
232.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: w0892w01z	
234.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: q811m283s	
235.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: zg64v4431	
236.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: gq67k902v	
239.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: bn999r56s	
240.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 47429t790	
241.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 9306th01v	
242.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: tq57p8677	
243.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
<u>Digital Object</u> : <u>9c67x553c</u>	
244.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: hh63td30x	
245.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: b8516574d	
246.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: jh344b06v	
247.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: bk128v85r	
249.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 9s161q60s	
250.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: x633fj271	
252.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 2801q148r	
254.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: gb19fq68r	
256.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	

<u>Digital Object</u> : j098zv84m
257.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : pz50hd872
259.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : 6395wr94b
260.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 9z903j043
261.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: zg64v4449
266.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: c821h376t
270.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: bn999r572
272.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 5m60r928c
275.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: z890sc03h
276.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: v979vk99x
278.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: z603rg349
279.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 3j333m14h
282.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 9593vc66p
283.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 8910kc37v
288.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: xp68m086q
290.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : nz806h26p
292.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: rv043b670
294.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: pn89dr96h	
295.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: n009wk46h	
297.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: w9505j405	
298.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 5712mq38d	
300.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: jh344b074	
301.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 76537k166	
302.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: np193t96p	
303.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 0g354z79m	
304.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: fx71b4648	
306.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: bv73ch448	
307.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: g445cx965	
309.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: p2677d21v	
310.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
<u>Digital Object</u> : t435gx59s	
312.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
<u>Digital Object</u> : 37720x14h	
313.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: ff365n95t	
314.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 6t0540210	
316.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: jm2157241	
317.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	

Digital Object: zk51w123s	
318.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: fn107h09n	
319.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 2z10x755s	
321.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
<u>Digital Object</u> : <u>kw52js37b</u>	
323.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
<u>Digital Object</u> : z890sc04s	
324.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 02871c86z	
325.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
<u>Digital Object</u> : 8c97m714t	
326.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : 5h73qc59x	
327.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object: pv63gh83q</u>	
328.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object: hm50v9348</u>	
329.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 9c67x555x	
330.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	_
Digital Object: 1r66jj729	
332.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	_
Digital Object: t722ht41k	
333.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: wh2479339	
334.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	_
Digital Object: 9g54z2181	
336.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: g445cx98q	
337.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: nk322z48q	
338.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	

Digital Object: r207v684f
340.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: m900pb65k
341.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : cz30qb06z
342.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 08613611k
344.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: rf55zt272
345.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: gt54m5833
346.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: ws85b077b
347.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: r494w4056
348.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 2227n746q
349.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 1g05fw387
350.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 6969zh998
351.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> ; <u>kh04f716r</u>
353.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: fx71b465j
356.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: kp78h1377
357.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : cz30qb077
358.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 8c97m7153
359.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: rj430p40s
360.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: n009wk482	
361.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: sn00bg43h	
363.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: h702qr17m	
364.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: bk128v861	
365.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: hd76sj960	
366.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 37720x17b	
367.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 2v23wb70n	
368.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: g732dt733	
369.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: xs55mw715	
370.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: cn69mn40j	
371.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: x920gg109	
372.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object: 0c484289s</u>	
375.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 Digital Object: h989rm66t	
377.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object: 8049gp862</u>	
380.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object: qv33sf59h</u>	
381.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object: g158c210q</u>	
382.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 1n79hn53v	
383.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	

Digital Object: s4656098s
384.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: xw42ns53g
385.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: tb09jq68h
389.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : gm80jc87f
390.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
<u>Digital Object</u> : pv63gh840
392.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: sj139k14t
393.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: s7526x515
394.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: k643bj171
398.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 8s45qt65c
399.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 5q47s6651
400.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 08613612v
401.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: jh344b08d
403.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: sj139k16c
404.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 1v53kf697
405.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: zw12zq13c
406.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 9w032k89s
408.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24
Digital Object: 2z10x757b
409.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: 6t0540228	
414.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : 8c97m716c	
416.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : p55488667	
417.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : q237jb395	
418.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : wd376d731	
419.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : <u>f47531499</u>	
421.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : gq67k9034	
424.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : vd66wh363	
426.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : 6108vv22w	
427.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : tt44q574w	
428.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : 3197z499c	
902.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : <u>f47531502</u>	
903.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : zg64v445k	
904.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : kd17db688	
905.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : <u>2v23wb71x</u>	
906.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : j9602h67m	
908.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24 <u>Digital Object</u> : 3197z500x	
909.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	

Digital Object: vq280662v	
910.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 1c18f0741	
911.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: qn59qn876	
912.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 70795s37g	
913.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 5999nn18m	
914.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 6969zj00t	
915.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: p84195809	
917.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: cn69mn41t	
918.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: hm50v935j	
919.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 44558z07q	
920.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: r781x1109	
921.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 0k225v184	
922.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: z029pp531	
923.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
<u>Digital Object</u> : 6h441b67t	
924.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: r781x111k	
925.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 2b88qx03q	
926.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	
Digital Object: 9593vc67z	
S01.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24	

Digital Object: v405sv30p

S02.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: cv43pf36f

W05.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: ms35tt807

W09.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: 1544c6552

W10.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: nk322z490

W11.pdf, 2003 June 20-2003 June 24

Digital Object: 6h441b683

Conference Photos, 2003 July 20-2003 July 24

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Conference Photos</u>

Immediate Source of Acquisition:

Immediate Source of Acquisition

Photos by Conference Photographers Dean Christensen and Jack Pugh. Some photos were sent in by participants to share.

Palermo, Italy, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Conference Website, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: index.html

Call for Papers, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>callforpapers2002.html</u>

Abstract Proceedings, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: bn999r53z

Papers, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Abdelaz1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: dv140b456

Adel1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 05742845z

Ajami1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 1g05fw35d

Akkentl1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: <u>\$7526x451</u>

Akkerma1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: 6q183380x

Al_etr1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: f7623x87s

Alessan1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: cc08hz66q

Alessi1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>6d570f17c</u>

Alons1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 7d279b64d

Alons2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 0r967n169

Alons3.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 0p096q859

Alvarez1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: bk128v81n

Alvarez2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: wd376d706

Aly1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: rf55zt247

An1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: gh93hh44m

Arango1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: 8p58px36p

Ariza1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: q524k7031

Arqui1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: gm80jc84m

Arthur1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 9306tg98r

Azevedo1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 41688171g

Bagni1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 2514p424x

Baier1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: pg15bz327

Bakken1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: bk128v82x

Bald1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: k0698s334

Barna1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: fn107h02q

Barros1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: z316qk873

Barros2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: q237jb352

Barton1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 5d86ph58m

Bayer1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 8w32rq19h

Bell1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: z603rg306

Belyazi1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: bg257z30x

Beyeler1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: d791t046q

Bianchi1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>rr172f86z</u>

Bijlsma1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 0p096q86k

Bitkova1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 8c97m7110

Blecic1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: q811m2817

Blecic2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: zs25xt24n

Boga1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 8623jg484

Bollen1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 79408f27r

Bourgue1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: w9505j384

Brugnol1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: k0698s34d

Burelli1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 9g54z214x

Burelli2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: 7p88d113w

Burgman1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: qv33sf56p

Burns1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: nk322z45w

Burns2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: v118rz053

Canovi1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: db78tw993

Cavaler1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: dz011787z

Cavalie1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 7w62fs351

Chen1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 3j333m11p

Cicer1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: <u>0r967n17k</u>

Conrad1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 6395wr91h

Cooke1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>0r967n18v</u>

Coyle1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 9g54z2156

Cresswe1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: z029pp51g

D_aless1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>c247fb05k</u>

Dale1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: gq67k899r

D'aless1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>1g05fw36p</u>

Dengel1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: j3860r12r

Dogan1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 3f462q59m

Dudle1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: th83mh20s

Durgun1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: ks65hv716

Elg1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: fx71b4605

Emmi1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 2n49tk28c

Farsija1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: bc387268s

Fey1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: mg74r4773

Fiorell1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: jm215720x

Fisher1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 44558z06f

Frate.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 9593vc65d

Futam1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: j098zv81s

Gebauer1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 2f75rs56s

Gelvez1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: td96km06q

Gelvez2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 3f462q60c

Genta1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: mg74r478c

Georgan1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: sx61f472q

Georgan2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 9306th00k

Georgan3.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 2801q145x

Georgan4.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: xs55mw669

Getmans1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: mc87q754j

Gille1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>vh53xf08c</u>

Giulion1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: rn301k070

Gonca1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: s1785363f

Gonzale1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 5m60r9248

Gonzale2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 00000h488

Graham1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 5x21v069m

Graham2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: h989rm65j

Groessl1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: ft849832z

Grossma1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: nz806h244

Grossma2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: j9602h64s

Grube1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>7w62fs369</u>

Grutter1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: j3860r131

Guneral1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: ht24x339d

Gur1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: g445cx93b

Guven1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: w3763r206

Guzman1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 3x817520n

Haralds1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: td96km070

Haroon1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 9z903j000

Haslett1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: op096q87v

Hassan1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: xk81k4209

Heffe1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: j9602h652

Henne1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: zc77t808d

Hillen1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: kw52js362

Hirsch1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>hh63td26b</u>

Homer1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: t722ht388

Hong-mi1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: b8516569j

Hong-mi2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>fb494s95s</u>

Huang1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: vm40z8816

Jensen1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 3n204g45j

Jogleka1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: z316qk88c

Johns1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: gh93hh45w

Kainz1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: zs25xt266

Kalen1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 9w032k86z

Kameyam1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: xk81k421k

Kapmeie1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 8049gp82z

Kaspers1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: f18824246

Kaspers2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 5138jz405

Kennedy1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: s1785364q

Kennedy2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: j6731m948

Kljajic1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: x346dn97g

Koca1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>hx11xz487</u>

Koenig1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: pn89dr92d

Koltcha1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: np193t93v

Korobit1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: r781x1070

Kraev1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: n296xg933

Lakhani1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 3b591t75r

Lebcir1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 2z10x754h

Lee1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 4b29bp713

Lee2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: gm80jc85w

Lefevre1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 6w924w23k

Levecq1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: rb68xv59p

Levin1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: qf85nv72t

Levin2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: zs25xt27g

Levin3.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: db78tx00n

Liehr1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: g445cx94m

Linard1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: gt54m581j

Lo1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: rr172f88h

Lopezor1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 3n204g46t

Louns 1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 1n79hn52k

Loutfi1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: qf85nv733

Lu1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: tm70nd910

Luna1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: h128nz43r

Maani1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: gx41n2202

Madac1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: mg74r479n

Manda1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: dn39xk01q

Marafio1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: h128nz441

Marrone1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 02871c82v

Martine1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: xk81k422v

Martine2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: hq37w642g

Mashaye1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: pc28b2261

Mcfadde1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: xw42ns48m

Mcleod1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: nc5815342

Mclucas1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>3f462q61n</u>

Mehmood1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: c534g6164

Mellett1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 1r66jj68q

Membril1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 5d86ph59w

Mendez1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: rb68xv60f

Menezes1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: c534g618p

Michnow1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>37720x09n</u>

Miki1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: np193t944

Miklash1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: cc08hz688

Miller1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>qb98n0630</u>

Monga1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 1v53kf67p

Montagn1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 2f75rs572

Moon1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 5q47s6626

Morsi1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 76537k123

Moxnes1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: mg74r480d

Moxnes2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: c534g619z

Moxnes3.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>6w924w24v</u>

Newto1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: jm2157216

Niesing1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 4b29bp72c

Ochoa1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: ff365n91q

Ochoa2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: wh2479275

Oggianu1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: qn59qn81j

Olaya1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: wh247928f

Ossimit1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: c821h3730

Otto1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>2b88qw982</u>

Ozdemir1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: d217r7235

Pagel1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>gb19fq65x</u>

Pala1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: zw12zq08h

Park1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 1c18f072g

Parrava1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: d217r724f

Parvizi1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: bk128v836

Peder1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: fj236j84j

Perdico1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 9s161q57g

Perez1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 2n49tk29n

Peterse1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: w3763r22r

Petri1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: 4q77g923v

Pfeif1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>7s75dx678</u>

Pixell1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: q237jb37m

Pourdeh1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 1z40mb31j

Powell1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: fx71b462q

Prove1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>z603rg32r</u>

Qu1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: q811m282h

Quinn1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: js9570726

Rahma1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: vx022011v

Rai1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: hm50v9330

Rai2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: nz806h25d

Raimond1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: td96km088

Ramboer1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 5138jz41f

Ree1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: w3763r231

Rees1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 5d86ph60n

Richard1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: gh93hh465

Richkow1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>cr56nj24d</u>

Rocke1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>vd66wh320</u>

Romme1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 5d86ph61x

Rowland1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>hx11xz508</u>

Rubiano1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: vt151291b

Ruiz-us1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 348500899

Ryzhenk1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 8336hk59d

Saboe1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: m326mk16c

Salin1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>6395wr92s</u>

Santovi1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: ht24x3405

Saysel1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 5999nn15s

Schade1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 76537k13c

Schieri1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: vm40z883r

Schild1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: xd07hb18t

Schmidt1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: pr76fn237

Schwa1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: z316qk90d

Schwani1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 3t946783g

Senge1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: rn301k088

Shen1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: hh63td28w

Shen2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: xw42ns49w

Shen3.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: h702qr13h

Sherwoo1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 6m312675j

Sherwoo2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: <u>0r967n215</u>

Sherwoo3.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: zg64v4406

Shields1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: d504s437r

Shiryae1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: c247fb074

Sidoren1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: rv043b66q

Sisodia1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: tx31r173n

Soehodh1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: r207v681m

Sparaci1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: k643bj15g

Sruogis1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>qz20tb045</u>

Stambou1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>xw42ns50n</u>

Stankos1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: 5x21v070c

Stave1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 37720x11p

Stephen1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 6q183382g

Sterman1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 0r967n22f

Stroh1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 1257b988c

Struben1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>s7526x48v</u>

Stuntz1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: dj52wp65r

Sveib1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 9880w838r

Svens1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: np193t95d

Sverd1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: c534g620q

Tanaka1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: gh93hh48q

Tengb1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: rb68xv61q

Timchen1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>0k225v17v</u>

Tretter1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: hd76sj95q

Tsuchiy1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 2j62sn459

Turbo1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: m613ng541

Turk1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: xs55mw68v

Vail1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: js957073g

Varelis1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 05742847h

Viehweg1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>5712mq35k</u>

Vogstad1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>1v53kf68z</u>

Walters1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: bc3872692

Wang1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: dz0117908

Wang2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: b8516572v

Weave1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>bn999r52p</u>

Welles1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>cf95jv71s</u>

Wheat1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 6m312676t

White1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: ft8498337

William1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: js957074r

Wilso1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: h415pt310

Winch1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: wh247930g

Wolpert1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: br86bm726

Xu1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 7w62fs38v

Xu2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>vd66wh338</u>

Xu3.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 1j92gs07f

Xu4.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>9g54z217r</u>

Xu5.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 1j92gs08q

Xu6.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: hh63td295

Xu7.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: rj430p391

Yeon1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: k3569p06g

Yoon1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: sf268q51x

Young1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: dv140b46g

Young2.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: wp9894052

Zagonel1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: fn107h05j

Zel1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: dj52wp661

Ziome1.pdf, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: kk91g405f

C3OLIVA.PDF, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: x346dn98r

C4REPGOB.PDF, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 9s161q591

C5REPSTE.PDF, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 9c67x551t

C2STERMA.PDF, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: 76537k15x

Conference Photos, 2002 July 28-2002 August 1

Digital Object: Conference Photos

Immediate Source of Acquisition:

Immediate Source of Acquisition

Photos by Conference Photographer Dean Christensen. Website organized by Aldo Zagonel and Vedat Diker. Some photos were sent in by participants to share.

Atlanta, Georgia, USA, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Conference Website, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: index.html

Abstract Proceedings, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Papers, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Acuna_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 79408f256

Ajami_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>zw12zq06z</u>

Alonso_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: wd376d685

Anderson_L_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 70795s323

Bahlmann_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: kk91g402m

Barlas_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: n009wk40v

Barlas_2.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: j9602h627

Barros_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 4f16cm16g

Barros_2.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: hd76sj90b

Bartolomei_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: nv935k95n

Bartolomei_2.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: s7526x43g

Bartolomei_3.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: mp48sx002

Bell_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 9306tg95x

Boarder_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 4m90fc544

Brady_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 9593vc62k

Burns_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: t435gx56z

Burns_2.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: st74d900n

Choi_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: k643bj11c

Cloutier_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: tb09jq62v

Cloutier_2.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: z603rg29f

Cooper_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>0p096q83r</u>

Costello_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 47429t75w

Covert-Weiss_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: m039kp45k

Cresswell_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 3t946780n

Cutler_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>br86bm69w</u>

Dangerfield_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: vq280659j

Dick_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 6h441b658

Dudley_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: dz011786p

Durgun_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: gq67k8976

Dyner_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>sn00bg40p</u>

Elias_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 4q77g9219

Ellis_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>hd76sj91m</u>

Eubanks_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: hm50v931f

Feng_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: fn107g99m

Feng_2.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: f4753144x

Fey_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 1v53kf66d

Fierstein_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: df65vs72x

Ford_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: bc3872667

Forrest_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: qr46rj71j

Forrester_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: pz50hd847

Franco_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>0z709d32z</u>

Fu_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>zc77t806v</u>

Gary_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: rv043b63w

Georgantzas_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: fn107h005

Georgantzas_2.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: xd07hb150

Georgantzas_3.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: n009wk414

Georgantzas_4.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: fq978c45s

Getmansky_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 4f16cm17r

Gomez_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 1g05fw344

Goncalves_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 3j333m08c

Gonzalez_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>k643bj12n</u>

Graham_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: tq57p865p

Grcic_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: ft849830d

Gregoriades_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: mk61s1630

Gregoriades_2.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 0p096q841

Groessler_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: tx31r1692

Groessler_2.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 2n49tk26t

Guneralp_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>q524k699n</u>

Han_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 3f462q572

Hannon_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: 2227n743w

Haraldsson_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: p8419576q

Hassan_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: d791t043w

Heinbokel_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 8c97m710q

Hernandez_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: 9019sk52w

Hilmola_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 1c18f0716

Hsiao_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: c821h3705

Hust_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 9880w8366

Jambekar_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: mc87q7538

Jambekar_2.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: nk322z422

Jia_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 76537k11t

Joglekar_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: bn999r483

Johnson_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: pr76fn20d

Kalen_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: m039kp46v

Kameyama_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>h128nz40x</u>

Kasperska_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: v405sv28n

Kennedy_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: g732dt65d

Kim_01.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: ks65hv695

Kubanek_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 3x817517b

Kubanek_2.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: z890sb98v

Kunc_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: js957069w

Kurtz_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: bn999r49c

Lansing_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: z890sb994

Lee_MH_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: p84195770

Lee_MA_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: fn107h01f

Lee_TP_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: h989rm630

Levine_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 9s161q566

Liehr_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>0z709d337</u>

Lo_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: m039kp474

Lofdahl_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: jq086355b

Lopez_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: cj82ks318

Lyneis_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: ws85b071p

Maani_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>3j333m09n</u>

Mandal_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 5138jz39d

Marafioti_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: wp989403h

Martinez_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 2v23wb65s

Martinez_2.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: jq086356m

Mashayekhi_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 3j333m10d

Mehmood 1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: pz50hd85h

Membrillo_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 05742844p

Mendez_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: mp48sx01b

Milling_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: 2n49tk273

Moizer_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: ww72bw675

Mojtahedzadeh_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: z029pp506

Mooy_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: q237jb34s

Morozowski_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: n8710808x

Morris_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: q524k7006

Muller_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: kw52js35s

Nagpal_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: d791t0445

Nircan_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: k643bj13x

Oliva_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: nv935k96x

O'Neil_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: jq086357w

Ossimitz_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 3t946781x

Otto_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 1n79hn498

Ozen_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: c534g615v

Pala_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: w3763r17w

Qu_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 1z40mb27z

Rahmandad_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: d217r722w

Raimondi_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: sj139k110

Ritchie-Dunham_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: bn999r504

Rockart_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: tq57p866z

Romo_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: td96km045

Rowland_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 5999nn14h

Ryzhenkov_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 4j03dg734

Saeed_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 3x817518m

Saleh_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: n583zd25d

Saleh_2.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: n583zd26p

Santos_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: h989rm648

Sawicka_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: h128nz416

Sawicka_2.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 3r075b96b

Schoeneborn_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: vm40z878w

Scholl_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 70795s35x

Sedehi_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: n87108096

Seville_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 4m90fc56p

Shelley_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 9593vc644

Shields_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: ms35tt76n

Siede_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: k0698s31k

Skraba_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: nz806h22k

Smith_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 79408f26g

Soehodho_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: j3860r106

Stumpfe_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 9c67x549s

Tayia_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>tm70nd89z</u>

Tignor_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: bn999r51d

Tsuchiya_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: sb397t295

Upadhyay_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>qz20tb002</u>

Vanderminden_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: tx31r172c

Veazie_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 5712mq331

Vizayakumar_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 73666p01b

Warren_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: h128nz42g

Wheat 1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: w3763r185

Williams_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: vm40z8795

Wolpert_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: rr172f85p

Xu_H_2.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

<u>Digital Object</u>: pk02cv074

Xu_Q_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 8049gp81p

Xu_Q_2.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: 9g54z213n

Yamaguchi_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: g732dt67z

Yi_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: rf55zt23z

You_1.pdf, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: k0698s32v

Call for Papers, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Conference Photos, 2001 July 23-2001 July 27

Digital Object: index.htm

Bergen, Norway, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Conference Website, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: index.html

Abstract Proceedings, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: ft849829n

Plenary Presentation: Peter Senge, "Building the SoL

Sustainability Consortium", 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: mg74r475j

Papers, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

ahmad296.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: ns064q534

ajami374.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: w0892v98v

andersen.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: cc08hz63w

arizaura.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: ft849825j

arthur36.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: rv043b602

azriel27.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: g158c207d

back103p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: d791t041b

barlas43.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: nv935k933

barrosb.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: gt54m579h

barrospa.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 5x21v0672

bell322p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 1257b981f

berchtol.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 2514p420t

berendes.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>6395wr87x</u>

biach109.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: 2n49tk248

bianch2p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: cr56nj188

bianch3p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>mp48sw97z</u>

bivona34.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: xg94j6702

black1b.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: zk51w1217

black1pa.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>sj139k09z</u>

black110.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: bv73ch42q

bois428p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 6h441b640

brekke11.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: n009wk393

breuer11.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: vt1512902

bunch321.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 2r36vf93q

campbell.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: tq57p8634

campos-l.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 4x51j320h

cavana41.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 9019sk50b

christen.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: t148g1842

crandall.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: r494w3998

curram39.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: rx9147633

deridder.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: k0698s309

distefan.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: rj430p38r

ducz124p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 5m60r919d

ducz125p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>hx11xz47z</u>

dudley12.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: wp9893994

dyner344.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 4j03dg670

emberger.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: th83mh191

emmi128p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: p5548858j

ewaldt12.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 348500856

ewaldt37.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: x346dn93c

fakharza.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>zw12zq05p</u>

fisher31.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: cc08hz645

fisher32.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: rv043b61b

fisher33.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>h128nz37m</u>

foschian.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: pz50hd82p

franco34.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: zg64v4385

friedman.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>b2774c81b</u>

frost-ku.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: 2f75rs52p

fukunaga.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: rf55zt21d

garciama.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 79408f23n

gebetsro.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 8623jg47v

geor330p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>qj72pr43m</u>

geor331p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: gt54m5808

gies137b.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: rr172f81k

gies137c.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: dj52wp62x

gies137p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: xk81k416q

gill138p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 5d86ph57b

gogish37.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>kw52js34h</u>

gonc141.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 4b29bp67h

gonc394p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>h702qr11z</u>

gonzalez.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 6q183376b

gregoria.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: n296xg887

groessle.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 1v53kf64v

groothed.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: 2v23wb61p

gueldenb.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: op096q80x

gurgoze4.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 3x817515s

habib145.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 1z40mb25d

haraldss.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 2227n741b

haslett1.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: gh93hh43b

hayward1.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: jh344b031

heinboke.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>cz30qb02v</u>

helo150p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 2514p4213

hervig42.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: tq57p864d

hidaka33.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: dj52wp636

hillen15.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: hq37w6395

hines431.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: bn999r47t

homer152.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: bk128v772

homer153.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: gm80jc822

hongminh.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: v979vk95t

hovman55.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: v118rz03j

hovman56.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>0z709d31p</u>

hovman57.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: ft849826t

hu159p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>rr172f82v</u>

johnson1.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: x920gg09j

kameyama.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>5h73qc538</u>

karlsson.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: zg64v439f

kavtarad.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: k930cf85d

kennedy3.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: h415pt27d

kim167p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 0v838j75q

kim266p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: pz50hd83z

kim267p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: cj82ks297

klammt16.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: x633fj22n

kljajic3.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: gf06gm035

korten17.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 0c484285p

kubanek3.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: cf95jv68g

lane388p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: fj236j820

lane391p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: jw827v455

lane392p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: ks65hv68w

lang357p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>rf55zt22p</u>

langley3.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>6t054019z</u>

laroch71.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: cv43pf30s

laroch72.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 1c18f0695

lee173p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: p84195745

levine74.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 9s161q54n

levine75.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 9z903h99f

liang443.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: kk91g4002

linard34.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: fj236j838

listl176.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: <u>b5645922m</u>

lofdahl1.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>sb397t27m</u>

lopez304.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: xg94j672m

loutfi35.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 8k71p161p

lyneis17.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: v692tq794

maani182.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: ht24x336k

maas315p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 6682xm623

macharis.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 4t64h5954

machuca4.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>qj72pr44w</u>

madachb.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: np193t919

madachpa.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 41688167w

marafiot.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: h128nz395

marrone3.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 8s45qt600

maxwell4.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 9k41zx950

mcluca89.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>m613ng495</u>

mcluca90.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 79408f24x

miklashe.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: xp68m081b

milling1.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 1257b9848

moizer19.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 5h73qc54j

mollona1.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: w3763r15b

montan34.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: dn39xj99w

moon200p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 70795s31t

moon201p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: sn00bg39x

mooy314p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: rb68xv574

morecrof.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 6d570f15t

moritab.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: kp78h1334

moritapa.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: cf95jv69r

morozows.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 34850086g

moxnes43.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: z029pp485

myrtve77.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: v118rz04t

myrtve78.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: nk322z40h

newton39.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 2514p422c

ossimitz.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: dn39xk00f

owlia420.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: k930cf87z

parra-va.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 9880w835x

potash29.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 1831d267w

pramod21.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: s1785359v

prasad21.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: sf268q48m

qu215p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: xp68m082m

qudrat-u.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: vq2806588

quinn381.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: gx41n216g

rahmand2.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 2j62sn43r

rahmand3.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 7s75dx660

rao286p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: cr56nj19j

richmond.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: wp989400p

rissmill.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: qj72pr455

rosasflu.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: f7623x84z

roy285p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: bk128v79m

roy311p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: kp78h134d

roy319p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: p5548859t

ryzhenko.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 6m312672q

saleh225.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: w3763r16m

saleh226.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: d217r721m

sarriegu.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: sq87cb89d

saysel9b.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 4j03dg69j

saysel9p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: sb397t28w

schultz2.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 3t946779w

schwanin.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: bg257z27m

schwarz3.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: ms35tt743

sedehi97.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: cr56nj209

sedehi99.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 2f75rs547

shafto32.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: mk61s161f

simon233.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: p2677d18j

simon234.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: zs25xt223

sixtenss.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: mp48sw987

smith235.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: c821h369d

smith236.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: 8c97m708p

smith237.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: c534g6121

soemodih.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>ht24x337v</u>

sonka238.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: h989rm62q

soto-tor.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: sj139k10q

springae.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: s7526x426

strohhec.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>zp38wx69r</u>

stuntz43.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: cn69mn38h

stuntz44.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: wm1186859

sumita36.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 4j03dg71k

sweeney4.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 8336hk56k

szulansk.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 2b88qw94z

thun246p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: p8419575f

tignor31.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 6m3126730

uchino35.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: wp989401z

vahdatza.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 3x8175162

vanmulle.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 73666n99h

walker25.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 057428424

wang396p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 5138jz384

wang397p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: mp48sw99h

wheat364.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>3f462q56s</u>

williams.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: s1785360m

wright25.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: cc08hz65f

xu259p.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 6q183377m

yndestab.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 8g84n4673

yndestap.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: ft849828c

young262.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: kd17db66q

zuniga26.pdf, 2000 August 6-2000 August 10

Digital Object: 34850087r

Wellington, New Zealand, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Conference Website, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: index.htm

Abstract Proceedings, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: qf85nv687

Papers, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

KEYNOTE1.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: xk81k412m

KEYNOTE2.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>3f462q53z</u>

KEYNOTE3.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>dj52wp60c</u>

KEYNOTE4.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: nz806h198

PLEN1.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: z029pp442

PLEN2.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: cv43pf266

PLEN3.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: zp38wx68g

PLEN4.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>bv73ch37v</u>

PLEN5.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 9k41zx94q

PLEN6.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: nk322z38g

PLEN7.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: mk61s1584

PLEN8.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 1z40mb22k

PLEN9.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: d217r719k

PLEN10.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: n009wk38t

PLEN11.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 41688166m

PLEN12.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>wm118683r</u>

PLEN13.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>6395wr85c</u>

PLEN14.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: v405sv238

PLEN15.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 9z903h97w

PLEN16.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: n296xg87z

PLEN17.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: ws85b068c

PLEN19.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: ng452195t

PLEN20.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: n583zd180

PLEN20A.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>5t34t310p</u>

PLEN21.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 6d570f14j

PARA1.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: vd66wh274

PARA2.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: q524k6973

PARA4.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: ms35tt72j

PARA8.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>m039kp449</u>

PARA9.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 44558z03m

PARA10.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>hh63td23h</u>

PARA11.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: mk61s159d

PARA13.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 2r36vf90w

PARA14.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: k930cf801

PARA15.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: qn59qn73v

PARA16.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: v692tq751

PARA17.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 5d86ph52z

PARA18.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: hx11xz45d

PARA19.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: x633fj19b

PARA20.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>pv63gh80w</u>

PARA21.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: fn107g93z

PARA23.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: w3763r142

PARA24.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: vt1512899

PARA26.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 3f462q547

PARA27.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: f7623x814

PARA29.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: hx11xz46p

PARA30.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 5q47s660n

PARA33.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: rv043b599

PARA34.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 5138jz33r

PARA35.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 2801q140j

PARA36.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: vx0220078

PARA37.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 9s161q50j

PARA38.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 3t9467762

PARA39.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: pv63gh815

PARA41.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: qz20t9987

PARA42.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 3r075b93h

PARA43.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 00000h470

PARA45.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>c247fb031</u>

PARA46.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 34850084x

PARA47.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: b85165670

PARA48.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 8336hk53r

PARA49.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: gm80jc80h

PARA51.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: xk81k413w

PARA52.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: 7m01c392v

PARA54.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 2801q141t

PARA55.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>1z40mb23v</u>

PARA56.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: f7623x83p

PARA57.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: j6731m91f

PARA59.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>qf85nv67z</u>

PARA61.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: k0698s288

PARA62.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 9s161q51t

PARA63.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 44558z04w

PARA64.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: rx914761j

PARA65.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: gq67k894c

PARA66.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>9c67x545p</u>

PARA68.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: zc77t8031

PARA69.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: nc5815296

PARA70.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: x920gg088

PARA72.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 6395wr86n

PARA73.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 0c4842834

PARA74.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: nc581530z

PARA75.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: vh53xf048

PARA76.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 2b88qw914

PARA78.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: dv140b43n

PARA79.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: hm50v9284

PARA80.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: bn999r458

PARA81.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>h989rm57v</u>

PARA82.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: st74d897j

PARA83.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>rb68xv549</u>

PARA84.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 2f75rs504

PARA85.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>cj82ks28z</u>

PARA86.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 70795s30j

PARA88.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: f4753142c

PARA91.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 7h14b670k

PARA94.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 1257b979d

PARA95.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 4q77g9180

PARA96.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>db78tw97j</u>

PARA97.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: w6634n19p

PARA98.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: t435gx54d

PARA99.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: ns064q51k

PARA100.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>z603rg27w</u>

PARA101.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>1r66jj65w</u>

PARA103.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 7s75dx64f

PARA104.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: r494w397q

PARA108.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: ng4521963

PARA109.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: hd76sj871

PARA110.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>df65vs69m</u>

PARA111.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: 7s75dx65q

PARA112.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>kw52js32z</u>

PARA113.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>5x21v063z</u>

PARA114.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 0c484284d

PARA115.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 5138jz341

PARA116.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: c821h366k

PARA117.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 1n79hn480

PARA118.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: n8710807n

PARA119.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: jq086353s

PARA121.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>pk02cv06v</u>

PARA123.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: wh247925m

PARA124.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: ng452197c

PARA125.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 4t64h593k

PARA126.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 8336hk541

PARA127.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: sn00bg363

PARA128.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: gt54m576p

PARA129.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 0v838j735

PARA131.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: jm215718w

PARA132.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>ww72bw65m</u>

PARA133.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: ff365n90f

PARA134.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: m326mk13j

PARA135.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>mw22vq04n</u>

PARA136.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: qn59qn76p

PARA137.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: h989rm584

PARA138.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 5x21v0647

PARA139.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: 2z10x749n

PARA141.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 2j62sn42g

PARA142.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: 7m01c394d

PARA143.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: rr172f788

PARA144.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>df65vs70c</u>

PARA146.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: fq978c42z

PARA147.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 9s161q523

PARA148.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: pz50hd804

PARA151.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>1z40mb244</u>

PARA152.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: p8419572m

PARA155.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: nk322z39r

PARA156.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: zw12zq01k

PARA157.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: xp68m0799

PARA158.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: g158c2064

PARA159.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: p2677d15q

PARA160.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: jd473d44t

PARA161.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>ww72bw66w</u>

PARA162.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: jh344b01g

PARA163.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: dz011785d

PARA165.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 5d86ph55s

PARA166.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: zc77t8049

PARA167.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 2227n736g

PARA168.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: xp68m0802

PARA169.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 7d279b609

PARA170.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: f18824203

PARA171.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: bn999r46j

PARA173.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 2f75rs51d

PARA174.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>bv73ch405</u>

PARA176.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 9306tg94n

PARA177.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 8w32rq17z

PARA179.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: q524k698c

PARA180.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: zw12zq02v

PARA181.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: tt44q5712

PARA182.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>ws85b069n</u>

PARA183.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 2z10x751p

PARA184.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: m613ng47m

PARA185.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: st74d898t

PARA186.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 37720x06t

PARA187.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: nv935k91j

PARA188.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: w0892v97k

PARA190.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: v118rz00q

PARA191.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: r494w3980

PARA192.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 1257b9805

PARA193.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: hd76sj889

PARA195.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>1g05fw33v</u>

PARA196.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: gm80jc81s

PARA197.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: nv935k92t

PARA198.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 6682xm60j

PARA199.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: n583zd201

PARA200.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>bv73ch41f</u>

PARA201.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: gt54m577z

PARA202.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: pz50hd81d

PARA203.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: np193t901

PARA204.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 2227n737r

PARA205.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>df65vs71n</u>

PARA211.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>x059cr50b</u>

PARA213.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>mw22vq05x</u>

PARA214.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: v405sv25t

PARA215.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: 47429t74m

PARA217.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>k3569p03n</u>

PARA218.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>cf95jv676</u>

PARA220.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 2801q1423

PARA222.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>rb68xv56v</u>

PARA223.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: b5645921b

PARA224.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 4q77g9201

PARA225.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 8623jg46k

PARA227.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>cc08hz62m</u>

PARA228.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: zs25xt21t

PARA229.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: hd76sj89k

PARA230.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: fj236j80f

PARA231.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>sn00bg37c</u>

PARA232.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>9s161q53c</u>

PARA233.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>b2774c802</u>

PARA234.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: jh344b02r

PARA235.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 7p88d1102

PARA236.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: bc387263d

PARA237.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: jd473d453

PARA238.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>v692tq78v</u>

PARA239.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: sb397t26b

PARA240.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 5d86ph562

PARA241.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>0r967n14r</u>

PARA242.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

<u>Digital Object</u>: 9880w834n

PARA243.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 7d279b61k

PARA245.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: k0698s29j

PARA246.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 3x817514h

WSHOP1.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: rr172f809

WSHOP2.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: ns064q52v

WSHOP3.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: zw12zq04d

WSHOP4.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 2514p4192

WSHOP6.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 2227n7402

WSHOP7.PDF, 1999 July 20-1999 July 23

Digital Object: 8k71p160d

Québec City, Canada, 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Conference Website, 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: index.html

Abstract Proceedings, 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 0v838j72w

Papers, 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Allers, Robert, "Group Model Building to Support Welfare Reform Part II: Dutchess County", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: fb494s91p

Álvarez Castano, Yolanda, "A System Dynamics Model For Analysing Population Risk In Case Of A Voluntary Vaccination Program Against Meningococcal Meningitis", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: d217r7189

Anderson, Edward G., "Managing Software Implementers in the Information Services Industry: An Example of the Impact of Market Growth on Knowledge Worker Productivity and

Quality", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 73666n95d

Austin, Samuel H., "Exploring the Long Term Dynamics of Timber Supply in Virginia using the Virginia Timber Dynamics Learning Environment", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: gb19fq623

Bailey, Reid, "A Role for Response Surface Based Optimization in System Dynamics Studies", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23 Digital Object: r494w396f

Bianchi, Carmine, "The Business Plan As A Learning-Oriented Tool For Small/Medium Enterprises: A Business

Simulation Approach", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: cf95jv65n

Bivona, Enzo, "The application of System Dynamics to the management of a small firm? A Case of Study of the wine industry: Cantine Settesoli", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: zk51w117n

Breierova, Lucia, "The MIT System Dynamics Guided Study Program: An Experiment in Distance Learning", 1998 July

20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: p2677d14f

Cakravastia, Andi, "Industrial Policy Design Based on Supply and Demand Sides - Case: Indonesia"s Manufacture of Products of Plastics (ISIC 356) ", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: ft8498230

Cloutier, L. Martin, "A System Dynamics Model of Information Feedback and Activity Coordination in an Agricultural Value Chain", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: jq086352h

Covert-Weiss, Shelia, "The Development and Use of the Production Learning Environment Simulation at Ford Motor Company", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 4b29bp65z

Diallo, Amadou, "International Aid Projects: Boost or Handicap for Domestic Development Projects?", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: zg64v437w

Doyle, James, "A Bachelor of Science Degree Program in System Dynamics at WPI", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 8w32rq16p

Dyner, Isaac, "Modelling To Asses Policies On Gas Penetration In The Colombian Energy Sector", 1998 July

20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: qv33sf53v

Ewaldt, Jörn W., "Bayern Online: A whole State goes

online!", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: xw42ns44h

Fiddaman, Thomas S., "A Feedback-Rich Climate-Economy

Model", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: wp989398v

Fisher, Diana M., "Mistakes Made in the Early Years

Teaching Students and Teachers to Create System Models",

1998 July 20-1998 July 23 Digital Object: b2774c77r

Ford, David N., "Operationalising the Resource-Based View

of the Firm", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: mg74r4730

Ford, David N., "A Behavioral Approach to Feedback Loop

Dominance Analysis", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 3f462q52p

Ford, David N., "System Dynamics as a Strategy for Learning

to Learn", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: k3569p02c

Forrest, Jay, "System Dynamics, Alternative Futures, and

Scenarios", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: d791t0399

Friedman, Sheldon, "The Creation of a Paradox: The Development of Shared Mental Models and Groupthink",

1998 July 20-1998 July 23 Digital Object: 7m01c3888

Gary, Shayne, "The Dynamics of Diversification", 1998 July

20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: g158c205v

Georgantzas, Nicholas C., "Assessing the cost of managed

behavioral care", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 4x51j3176

Georgantzas, Nicholas C., "Rezulin: how effective and efficient diabetes treatment?", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 79408f18s

Gill, Roderic A., "A System Dynamics Based Planning Solution for Integrated Environmental Management and Policy: the IDeaMaP Toolbox", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: xg94j667r

Graham, Alan K., "Strategy Modeling For Top Management: Going Beyond Modeling Orthodoxy At Bell Canada", 1998

July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: bn999r440

Größler, Andreas, "Structural Transparency As An Element Of Business Simulators", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: kk91g396p

Guthrie, Scott, "Teaching a Conventional Class (Global Studies) In An Unconventional Manner Using STELLA",

1998 July 20-1998 July 23 Digital Object: zc77t801g

Haslett, Tim, "Local Rules: The theory, the application and the

chances of success.", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: z890sb97k

Hernández-Guerra, Juan, "Monetary Model of Entrainment between Economic Cycles", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: rn301k045

Hirsch, Gary B., "A Model of Educational Innovation", 1998

July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: ff365n89p

Hirsch, Gary B., "Design of Simulators to Enhance Learning: Examples from a Health Care Microworld1", 1998 July

20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: ht24x333r

Homer, Jack, "Macro- and Micro-Modeling of Field Service

Dynamics", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: db78tw950

Saeed, Khalid, Honggang, Xu, "Infrastructure Planning In A Dualist Agricultural Economy: A Search For A Policy

Framework", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: w9505j37v

Intrapairot, Arunee, "Adoption And Diffusion Of Data Warehousing Technology: A System Dynamics Approach",

1998 July 20-1998 July 23 Digital Object: np193t880

Joy, Timothy, "Passion And Patience: Infusing A High School

With System Dynamics", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: pk02cv05k

Keating, Elizabeth K., "Everything You Ever Wanted to Know about How to Develop A System Dynamics Model, But

Were Afraid to Ask", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: gt54m572k

Kennedy, Michael, "A pilot System Dynamics model to Capture and Monitor Quality Issues in Higher Education Institutions: Experiences Gained", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 9z903h96m

Kennedy, Michael, "Some Issues In System Dynamics Model Building To Support Quality Monitoring In Higher Education", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23 Digital Object: wd376d642

Kim, Bowon, "A System Dynamics Approach to Decision Making on Outsourcing from Suppliers with Different Innovation Capabilities", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: r207v679k

Koenig, Ulli H., "Impact of Individual Knowledge on the Increase of Sustainable Intellectual Capital of Organizations -

A Systemic Approach", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: cc08hz602

Kummerow, Max, "Office Market Cycles: A System

Dynamics Approach To Improve Allocative Efficiency", 1998

July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 3j333m073

Lane, David C., "Looking in the wrong place for healthcare improvements: A system dynamics study of an accident and emergency department", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: kd17db63w

Langley, Paul A., "Explaining Capacity Overshoot and Price War: Misperceptions of Feedback in Competitive Growth Markets", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 2z10x7473

Lee, Tsuey-Ping, "A Judgment Approach to Estimating Parameter in Group Model-Building: A Case Study of Social Welfare Reform at Dutchess County", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 79408f192

Linard, Keith, "Defence Preparedness and Economic Rationalists A System Dynamics Framework for Resource Allocation", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: cf95jv66x

Lyneis, James M., "Learning to Manage Growth: Lessons From a Management Flight Simulator", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: x920gg070

Lyneis, James M., "System Dynamics In Business Forecasting: A Case Study of the Commercial Jet Aircraft

Industry", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: c247fb02r

MacDonald, Roderick H., "Reducing Traffic Safety Deaths: A System Dynamics Perspective", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: n8710806c

Machuca, José A D, "Our Ten Years Of Work On Transparent Box Business Simulation", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: c534g609q

Madrid, Conrado García, "How take advantage of the Systemic Leverage Analysis to obtain a more insightful Learning Laboratory", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 47429t722

Maier, Frank H., "A Taxonomy for Computer Simulations to Support Learning about Socio-Economic Systems", 1998 July

20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: kh04f711c

Maier, Frank H., "Technology: A Crucial Success Factor in Manufacturing? – Some Insights from the Research Project: World Class Manufacturing", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 9p290t99r

Matthews, A. L., "Seizing Business Opportunities & Understanding The Economic Risks Of New Products In A Multi-Faceted Market", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: qf85nv66p

McCormack, Dalton E.M., "Impacts of Dynamic Decision Making and Policy Development Modes on the Causal Understanding of Management Flight Simulators", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: wd376d65b

Kearney, J.W., McLuckie, John M., "Getting More Bang For The Defence Dollar", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: wm118682g

Meagher, Nancy L., "Modeling the Impact of Prevention in the Spread of HIV for the Purposes of Economic Evaluation",

1998 July 20-1998 July 23 Digital Object: rv043b581

Millheim, Keith K., "DATA-MINEURS, Co.; Modeling a

Start-up Business", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: g732dt619

Morozowski, Marciano, "Hydrosystem Operation In Competitive Market: A System Dynamics Approach", 1998

July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: pr76fn173

Moscardini, A. O., "Systemic Insights into Economic

Principles", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 2f75rs49c

Ramadan, Nagah, Parker-Roach, Patrick, "Setting Public Policy Using System Dynamics And Causal Loop Diagramming: A Case Study From A Competitive Public Utility", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23 Digital Object: gt54m5744

Peschon, John, "Public Decision Making for Land-Use and Transportation Planning", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: j3860r07w

Potash, Jeffrey, "K-12/Collegiate Collaborations In Systems Education: The Power's In The Feedbacks", 1998 July

20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 6395wr843

Qu, Weishuang, "Production Functions in THRESHOLD 21 and Their Preliminary Applications to Italy, Benin, and Cambodia", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: x346dn91t

Qu, Weishuang, "The HIV/AIDS Sector in THRESHOLD 21

Malawi", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: tm70nd84k

Quaddus, Mohammed, "System Dynamics Modelling Of Information And Communication Technologies: Policy Studies In The Banking Industry In Thailand", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: ws85b066t

Rabbino, Hal, "Applying the Principles of Co-opetition With System Dynamics Tools", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: w3763r13s

Rée, Stig, "An Essay on The Ratification of The Amsterdam Treaty - The Interaction between Management Styles and Economics of Convergence in EU-countries", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: db78tw968

Repenning, Nelson P., "Getting Quality the Old-Fashioned Way: Self-Confirming Attributions in the Dynamics of Process Improvement", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 1z40mb201

Repenning, Nelson P., "Resource Dependence in Product Development Improvement Efforts", 1998 July 20-1998 July

23

Digital Object: 4q77g916f

Ritchie-Dunham, James L., "Systemic LeverageTM: Finding Leverage in Complex Systems in the Real World", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: kp78h1309

Rockart, Scott F., "Strategic Fixed-Points: The one-to-many relationship between practices and performance", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: vd66wh25k

Rodat, John W., "A Regulatory Paradox: How a Governmental Attempt to Stabilize Hospital Finances Led to More Uninsured, Restricted Health Benefits, Reduced Hospitalizations, and Weakened Hospitals", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: qn59qn72k

Rodríguez, Rafael María, "A System Dynamics Model for Analysing Waiting Lists in Spanish Public Hospitals", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

ary 20 1990 bary 25

Digital Object: np193t898

Rodríguez, Rafael María, "An Example Of How System Dynamics Can Improve A New Product Development Process: A Matrix Structure", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 5999nn10d

Ryzhenkov, Alexander V., "The Puzzle of Unemployment: Retrospecting Kaldor, Lipsey and Phillips on Wage, Employment and Profitability", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 47429t73b

Saeed, Khalid, "Defining a problem or constructing a reference mode", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: f7623x793

Sastry, Anjali, "Archetypal self-reinforcing structures in organizations: A system dynamics perspective of cognitive, social, and institutional processes", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 2n49tk22q

Morozowski Filho, Marciano, Schuck, B., "Demand Forecasting And Strategic Planning In Electricity Distribution Companies: A System Dynamics Approach", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 76537k08h

Schwaninger, Markus, "Model Building and Validation: Contributions of the Taguchi Method", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 79408f20t

Sedehi, Habib, "Dynamic Modeling For "Internet Telephony"

Management ", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: z316qk830

Seigfried, Raymond J., "Systems Coherence: A Method For Evolving Relationships And Measuring System Chang", 1998

July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: g732dt62k

Senge, Peter M., "Some Thoughts at the Boundaries of Classical System Dynamics: Structuration and Wholism",

1998 July 20-1998 July 23 Digital Object: 6682xm59s

Báez Serrano, Serrano, Jorge Eduardo, "Microworld To Support Decision Making And Organizational Learning In A Department Of A Colombian University", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 3r075b90p

Shooshtariana, C F, "A system dynamics modelling, simulation and analysis of production line systems for the continuous models of transfer lines with unreliable machines and finite buffers", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 1z40mb219

Sioutine, Alexei V., "Modeling Resource Management In Instructional Systems Development Projects", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 6108vv171

Sonka, Steven T., "A Strategic Framework For The Evolution Of Information Technologies", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 4j03dg65f

Stoyanova, P, "Modelling Change and its Effect on Quality",

1998 July 20-1998 July 23 Digital Object: kw52js31p

Tignor, Warren W., "Preliminary Findings: Information Technology In A Learning Organization - Case Study And Causal Diagramming", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: hd76sj86r

Wakeland, Wayne, "The Judging Process for SymBowl: a High School System Dynamics Modeling Competition", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: d791t0402

Tu, Yi-ming, Wang, Wie-young, "Linking System Dynamics Model to Data Modeling", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: tt44q5691

Warren, Kim, "From Business Strategy to Corporate Strategy Dynamics – wielding System Dynamics to attack strategy for the multi-business firm.", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: k0698s270

White, J. Chris, "Case Study: Comparison of Spreadsheet and System Dynamic Techniques for a Government Funding

Process", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 8336hk52g

Winch, Graham, "The Skills Paradox in Times of Change",

1998 July 20-1998 July 23 Digital Object: 6108vv189

Wolstenholme, Eric, "Balanced Strategies for Balanced Scorecards: The Role of System Dynamics in supporting Balanced Score Cards and Value Based Management", 1998

July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 1r66jj63b

Wolstenholme, Eric, "Qualitative v. Quantitative Modelling:

The Evolving Balance", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 9g54z210t

Young, Showing, "An easy and formal method for generating structural high leverage policy in system dynamics models", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: 7s75dx635

Young, Showing H., "A Heuristic Mathematical Method for Improving the Behavior of Forrester's Market Growth Model",

1998 July 20-1998 July 23 Digital Object: ks65hv66b

Zaraza, Ron, "British Petroleum Is Not Jackson Middle School: Different Best Modeling Practices For Different

Environments", 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: qj72pr412

Zaraza, Ron, "Modeling in the Educational Environment - Moving from Simplicity to Complexity", 1998 July 20-1998

July 23

Digital Object: 0p096q78w

Zgorzelski, Maciej, "Causality and Conjugate Variables in System Dynamics Modeling: Enhancements or Impediments",

1998 July 20-1998 July 23 <u>Digital Object</u>: xs55mw63g

Index of Papers, 1998 July 20-1998 July 23

Digital Object: td96km002

Istanbul, Turkey, 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Conference Website, 1997 August 19-22

Digital Object: index.html

Proceedings, 1997 August 19-22

Ahmed, Umar Imrana, "A Process for Designing and Modeling with Components", 1997 August 19-1997 August

22

Digital Object: z890sb951

Aksoy, Yasemin with Lisa Ferguson, "Experiences with the Beer Game", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 5d86ph48c

Alpaslan, A. K. with M. Sayar, M. C. Demirel and A. R. Atilgan, "Local Forecasting of Chaotic Time Series", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: gm80jc78g

Amend, James F., "Systems Thinking, Professional Education and Rational Translations in Curriculum", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: tb09jq570

Andersen, David F. with Deborah Lines Andersen, Aldo Zagonel and George P. Richardson, "An Approach to Teaching Systems Thinking for Public Sector Audiences", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: g158c204k

Andersen, Deborah L. with Micheal Radzicki, Robert L. Spencer and Scott Trees, "The Dynamics of The Field of System Dynamics", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: xs55mw60n

Andria, Domingo, "Dynamics Affecting Float Management: Governing the Firm's Liquidity Position", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 5t34t308n

Andria, Domingo with Jose Di Mase and Allessandro Lino Stock Broker Trading: A System Dynamics Based Learning Environment (SDBILE)", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: ms35tt718

Arranz, M. R. with J. J. Garcillan, M.P. Perez, M. D. Soto, "A Dynamical Study of Public University Education in Spain", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 2f75rs47t

Arranz, M. R. with J. J. Garcillan, M.P. Perez, M. D. Soto, "An Analysis on Agricultural Income Exceptions", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: v979vk91q

Atay, Fatichan M., "Stability, Feedback, and delays", 1997

August 19-1997 August 22 Digital Object: v118rx97m

Atci, Baransel with Kadir Varoglu, "Systems Thinking and an Application as Academic Curriculum of Systems Engineering: The Case of Turkish Military Academy (TMA)", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 6h441b57k

Atci, Baransel with Guner Gursoy, "Improving Decision Making Talent in a New Learning Environment with Interactive Simulation: A Case Study in Turkish Army

Academy", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 9z903h95b

Azevedo-Carns, Diana, "Enhancing Generative Task Performance in Group Model-Building Efforts", 1997 August

19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: f1882417s

Azevedo-Carns, Diana, "The Potential of System Dynamics Modeling as a Cognitive Tool", 1997 August 19-1997 August

22

Digital Object: kh04f7082

Bajgoric, Nijaz, "Virtual Classroom Support Systems: A Systemic View", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 2n49tk205

Bala, B. K., "Computer Modelling of Energy and

Environment: The Case of Bangladesh", 1997 August 19-1997

August 22

Digital Object: rn301k03w

Barlas, Yaman with Ekrem Dunman, Korkut Cirak and Gulcin Uzunosmanoglu, "System Dynamics Approach to Problem Solving in an Insurance Company", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: kw52js29n

Barlas, Yaman with Huseyin Topaloglu and Serkin Yýlankaya, "A Behavior Validity Testing Sofware (BTS)", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: cj82ks24v

Barron, Antonio, "Spanish Cable TV Market Diffusion Model: Profitability Analysis of Competitive Telecommunications Businesses", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: tb09jq588

Bianchi, Carmine, "Dynamic Modeling for Efficient Consumer Response", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 1c18f0652

Bianchi, Carmine with Fabrizio Virdone Re-engineering Manufacturing Processes in a Telecommunicatio Company. A System Dynamic Approach", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: s7526x362

Bianchi, Carmine with Mollona Edoardo A Behavioral Model Of Growth and Net Working Capital Management in a Small Enterprise", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: h415pt25v

Bucker, Ralf with Andre Nietz, "The German SD-Fourm On

Internet", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: x633fj14z

Campbell, Deborah with Adolfo Crespo-Marquez Improving Business Performance By Releasing Human Potential", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: vt151284x

Collen, Arne with Cecilia Tagliaferri, "Knowledge, Ethics, Quality, And Value In Human Organizations: A System Dynamics Approach", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 1c18f066b

Crespo-Marquez, Adolfo with Rafael Ruiz-Usano, Gloria Elena Pena-Zapata and Javier Aracil, "System Dynamics Production Models. A Qualitative Analysis", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>dz011783v</u>

Dangerfield, Brian with Carole Roberts, "The Aids Incubation Time Distribution: An Analysis Using Optimized System Dynamics Model", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 9w032k809

Davidsen, Pal with Michael Spector, "Cognitive Complexity in System Dynamics Based Learning Environment", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 4j03dg61b

Davis, Andrew, "The Role of SD in Changing The Performance Metrics In the Private Sector", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: q524k6930

De Kok with H. G. Wind, A. C. Coffa, W. L. T. van Densen and L. Pet-Soede Fuzzy Logic as a Method for the Application of Qualitative Concepts in a Quantitative System Framework", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 3f462q49c

Dill, Michael, "Capital Investment Cycles: A System Dynamics Modeling Approach to Social Theory Development", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: j3860r05b

DiStefano, Julia M., "Credibility, Communication, and Conundrums: Facing the Realities of The Scientific Endeavor and the Limits of Knowledge", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: tx31r1624

Doyle, James K., "The Cognitive Psychology of Systems Thinking: An Agenda for Collaborative Research", 1997

August 19-1997 August 22

<u>Digital Object: nc581527n</u>

Doyle, James K. with David N. Ford, "Mental Models Concepts for System Dynamics Research", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: z316qk805

Duffin, Murray with Michel Karsky, "Maximizing Service or Volume? A System Dynamics Approach", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 37720x048

Duman, Ekrem with Emre Balýbek, Aykut Fýrat and Yaman Barlas, "A Dynamic Feedback Model for Strategic Management of an Insurance Company", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>zk51w116c</u>

Dyner, Isaac with Ricardo Smith and Carlos Jamie Franco and Santiago Montoya, "An SD Model to Support Strategic Bidding in the Columbian Electricity Market", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 79408f167

Edwards, Derek J. with Allan D. Pengelly, "Using System Dynamics to Explore and Derive Self-adaptive Techniques for Information Systems", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: bc387260k

Els, Sharon, "Better Results Through Better Communication Techniques in Consulting", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: tt44q567g

Ercyl, Yavuz with Ugur Zel and A. Kadit Varoglu, "Team Based Constructive Learning Model", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: qz20t997z

Erkut, Gulden, "The Use of Systems Thinking and System Dynamics in Urban Planning and Education", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 3n204g42q

Ewaldt, Joern W. with Thomas Harring, "Effects of "Leapfrogging Behavior" in Innovative Markets on the Profit Situation of the Company - A Theoretical and Empirical Simulation Analysis", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: fq978c39n

Faber, Jan, "System Dynamics: A Paradigm For

Organizational Learning?", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: g732dt580

Ferguson Amores, Maria C. with Jose A. D. Machuca and Miguel A. D. Machuca, "A Model for the Sector Jerez-Xeres-Sherry and Manzanilla de Sanlucar de Barrameda", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: vt1512856

Ferneau, Philip, "Using Systems Thinking in the "Balanced Scorecard" Method Of Managing Corporate Performance", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: vh53xf030

Fisher, Diana with Ron Zaraza, "Seamless Integration of System Dynamics into High School Mathematics: Algebra, Calculus, Modeling Courses", 1997 August 19-1997 August

22

Digital Object: h415pt264

Ford, Andrew, "From the Snake River to the Idagon Management Flight Simulators and Water Resource Planning", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: th83mh166

Ford, David N. with John D. Sterman, "Expert Knowledge Elicitation to Improve Mental and Formal Models", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: pr76fn148

Forest, Tom L. Byzantine, Bulgarian, and Ottoman: The Dynamics of Empire at the Crossroads of Asia and Europe", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 44558x997

Forest, Tom L. Sustaining Life: The Origin, Diversity and Extinction of Species", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 7h14b669t

Gary, Shayne, "Dynamics of Diversification: Developing and Testing Resource-based Theories of Diversification", 1997

August 19-1997 August 22 Digital Object: j3860r06m

Goldsmith, Hugh with Jon Warwick, "Teaching Expectations Formation Processes Using System Dynamics", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>zw12zp99r</u>

Grcic, Branko with Ante Munitic, "Model of Dynamic Multicriterial Evaluation and Selection-Modes", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: t722ht345

Größler, Andreas, "As Time Goes By- Self- Proceeding Management Simulations", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 8s45qt54v

Größler, Andreas, "Giving the Black Box a Lid-Providing Transparency in Management Simulations", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: vd66wh231

Grossmann, Martin, "The Dynamics of Value Creation in Biopharmaceutical Research and Development", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: zc77t8006

Gursel, A. Gizem with Yavuz Ercil, "Non-Linear Approach To Learning Process In Organizations: Chaos Theory", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: mp48sw96p

Hahn, Heidi with Philip Kunsberg, "Systems Thinking for Manufacturing; Distributed, Multi-Disciplinary Simulations For Graduate Education", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 9w032k81k

Haslett, Tim, "The Dynamics of Garbage Collection: A System Dynamics Case Study on Privatization", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: rb68xv531

Heinbokel, John with Jeffery Potash, "Developing System Dynamics Skills to Support A Content Based Curriculum", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: kw52js30d

Honggang, Xu with Li Lanhai, "The Influence of Rising Cost on the Failure of Chinese Agricultural Collective", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: hq37w637m

Jambeker, Anil B., "Role of Systems Thinking in a Traditional Quality Management Course", 1997 August 19-1997 August

Digital Object: z890sb969

Jensen, Kjeld with Ian Gallacher, Syed Hussian and John Mcleod, "An Interactive Telecommunications Business Game for Strategic Exploration", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: mc87q7474

Jordao, Luis with Pal Davidsen and Paula Antunes, "Multimedia and SD Based Interactive Learning

Environments: Increasing Perception of Casual and Structure/ Behavior Relationships", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: np193t87q

Jordao, Luis with Paula Antunes, Rui Santos, Nuno Videira and Sandra Martinho, "Hydrological and Ecological-Economic Simulation to Support Watershed Management: Linking SD and Geographical Information Systems", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: g732dt598

Joy, Timothy with Ron Zaraza, "Fundamental Changes In How We Teach: A Narrative About Teaching System Dynamics And the Art of Learning", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 2v23wb58c

Kameyama, Saburo with Tomofumi Sumita and Takayuki Toyama, "A Study of SD National Model Based on Revised SNA - Conceptual, Institutional and Operational", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: s7526x37b

Karlsson, Reine with Bengt Steen, "EPS as a Life Cycle Oriented System Assessment Tool to Facilitate Industrial Learning about Relations to the Environment", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: x059cr471

Kearney, John with Mark Heffernan and John McLuckie, "Fleet Doctor to Airpower 2100 - From Tailored Solution to Learning Environment", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 9p290t98g

Kennedy, Michael, "Transforming Spreadsheets into System Dynamics Models: Some Empirical Findings", 1997 August

19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: s17853579

Kim, Bowon, "Dynamic Effects of Autonomous and Induced Learning on Production Technology Development", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 8623jg43r

Kim, Dong-Hwan, "LEGO Approach in Teaching System Dynamics", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: cj82ks26d

Kim, Dong-Hwan with Jae- Ho Juhn, "System Dynamics as a Modeling Platform For Multi-Agent Systems", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22 Digital Object: 6969zh96f

Klein, Marin, "Factors of Success of Technology-Orientated Competitive Strategies", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 8s45qt554

Koenig, Ulli, "Simulating Multidimensional Supply Chains-A Vensim based Model", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

<u>Digital Object</u>: pk02cv031

Kubat, Cemalettin with Harun Taskin, "Nonlinier Dynamic Behaviors of the Physical Processes: A Comparison Between Crisp and Fuzzy Models", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: s7526x38m

Kurono, Hironori, "A Prototype of Modeling as a Continuum of a Translation Process", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 0v838j69k

Kurono, Hironori with Toshiro Shimada, Saburo Kameyama, Tomofumi Sumita and Shin Ichikawa, "A Revised Edition of The Beer Game", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: t435gx52v

Kurtz, Stephen, " A System Dynamics Approach to Business Interruption Risk", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: vt151286g

Lanhai, Li with Amararatne Yakupitiyage, "Food nutrient dynamics and regulation for fertilized pond aquaculture", 1997

August 19-1997 August 22 <u>Digital Object</u>: x920gg06q

Lopez-Ortega, Eugenio, "A Dynamic Model for Regional Competitiveness Based on the Regional Innovation System",

1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: f7623x78t

Machuca, Jose A. with Rafael del Pozo, "The Beer Game, with the Possibility of the Use of EDI, Through the Internet", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: n296xg85d

Mahon, Ian, "Simulation of a System Collapse: The Case of

Easter Island", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: tm70nd81r

Maier, Frank H., "Competitiveness in Manufacturing as Influenced by Technology - Some Insights from the Research Project: World Class Manufacturing", 1997 August 19-1997

August 22

Digital Object: jm215713h

Maksum, Ervan with Tusy Adibroto, "Modelling Of System Dynamics On Upper Course of River in Java Island, Indonesia", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 3n204g430

Mashayekhi, Ali with Marcie Tyre, "Dynamics Of Punctuated Organizational Change", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 05742840k

Mehl-Madrona, Lewis, "Computer Simulation of Patient Flow within an Emergency Department to Plan Room Numbers and Configuration to Optimize Patient waiting Time and Turnaround Time", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: xk81k4102

Mehl-Madrona, Lewis, "System Dynamics as an Interactive Patient Educational Tool for Preventing Coronary Artery Disease and Myocardial Infarction", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: db78tw94q

Mena-Nieto, Angel with Adolfo Crespo-Marquez, "The Bargaining Processes. Exploring the Complexity Using System Dynamics Modeling", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: ht24x332g

Mildenberger, Udo, ""Self-Organization" as an Engine of the Evolution of Interorganizational Networks", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: hh63td227

Millheim, Keith with Thomas Gabler, "Developing a Meaningful Systems Investigative Capability- A Systems Dynamic Process", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: h128nz36b

Milling, Peter M. with Frank H. Maier, "On the Effectiveness of Corporate Gaming Environments and Management Simulators", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: bc387261v

Moizer, Jonathan, "System Dynamics Modeling of Occupational Safety: More Suitable for Learning or Policy

Making", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: r494w394w

Mollona, Edoardo, "Local Rationality, Resource Accumulation Structures and Emergent Strategic Behavior in Explaining R&D Resource Building and Adaptation", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: qn59qn701

Morecroft, John D. W., "The Rise and Fall of People Express: A Dynamic Resource-Based View", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 3f462q51d

Morecroft John D. W. with Maurice Glucksamn and Edoardo Mollona, "Leapfrogging the Competition: The Dynamics of Resource Metamorphosis", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>cf95jv64c</u>

Morecroft, John D. W. with Panos Ninios and Hendrik Sabert, "Cycle Management in Capital Intensive Industries", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 44558z00s

Morozowski, Maciano with Carlos Florentin, "A System Dynamics Based Stategic Planning Model for Hydroelectric Systems", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: g732dt601

Morozowski, Maciano with Fabiola Silveira, "A Simulation Approach To Financial Planning of Electric Utilities in Deregulated Business Environments", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: jw827v412

Morozowski, Maciano with Fabiola Silveira, "Integrated Model for Energy System Planning: A System Dynamics Approach", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 4i03dg62m

Moscardini, A. O., "System Methodologies for Future Higher Education in the UK", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: gq67k892t

Muniz, Fernando with Carlos Scheel and Antonio Gonzalez, "The Dynamic Modeling as Organizational Change Process Validation Tool", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: cv43pf25x

Mutuc, Jose Edgar, "Can Top Management Sustain Quality Programs?", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: q237jb327

Myrtveit, Magne with David Bridgeland, "An Architecture for Hosting Management Flight Simulators on the World Wide Web", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: d504s434x

Nilsson, Bengt with Anders Sixtensson, "Reinventing Process Improvement and Change Management Through Systems Thinking and System Dynamics", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22 Digital Object: 8623jg441

Ochiai, Shigemi, "The Introduction of an Environmental Tax and Forecast Simulation of Change in Industrial Structure",

1997 August 19-1997 August 22 Digital Object: 8c97m7021

Oliva, Rogelio with Scott Rockart, "Dynamics of Multiple Improvement Efforts: The Program Life Cycle Model", 1997

August 19-1997 August 22 Digital Object: st74d8950

Olofsson, Bengt with Dag Caldenfors and Anders Sixtensson, "A System Dynamic Approach For Return On Investment Calculations", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 0g354z73z

Packer, David W. with William Glass-Husain, "Designing Interactive Multi-User Learning Laboratories", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: zp38wx66x

Pala, Ozge with Burak Guneralp and Onur Mergen, "Modelling the AIDS Epidemic in the Developing Nations", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: pr76fn15j

Paterson, David, "Preparedness and Mobilization- The Role of System Dynamics in Managements approach to Resource Allocation", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: wp9893951

Polat, Seckin, "Simulation of Learning: Comparison of Double and Single Loop Learning", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 4f16cm12c

Potash, Jeffery P. with John F. Heinbokel, "A Self-Paced Approach to Teaching System Dynamics", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: xd07hb125

Qingrui, Xu with Guo Bin and Wang Yi and Lu Yan, "EST Innovation Model and Interactive System in China: Waste Waster Reduction Technology as a Case Study", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: p84195699

Qu, Weishuang with Gerald O. Barney, "China Grain Model: A Tool For Education and Participatory Discussion", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 2514p418s

Rahman, Shams-ur, "Variation Reduction in Product Quality and Organizational Performance: A System Dynamics Approach", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: rv043b57r

Rai, V. K. with B. Mahanty, "Multi-Agent Interaction in Software Projects A System Dynamic Approach", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: k643bj07s

Ritchie-Dunham, James, "Initiating Management Dialog with a Summary Presentation that Integrates Findings from Multiple SD Analytical Tools", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: jm215714s

Rodrigues, Alexandre, "SYDPIM—A System Dynamicsbased Project Management Integrated Methodology", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 0k225v116

Roos, Egbert, "Group Model Building with a Client Using System Dynamics Modeling", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 79408f17h

Roy, Santanu, "Issues Facing Soft Systems Modelling: Structural Modelling in Relation to System Dynamics", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: bv73ch36k

Ruiz-Usano, Rafael with Adolfo Crespo-Marquez and Jose Framinian-Torres, "Modeling Manufacturing Systems. A Simulation Study", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 1544c647c

Sancar, Fahriye with Korkut Onaran, "Modeling the Dynamics of Informalization in Land Use Controls; Using System Dynamics to Formulate Research Land Use Planning", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 9306tg93c

Savicic, Vlajko with Michael Kennedy, "The Transformation of a Power Plant Investment Appraisal Application from a Spreadsheet into a System Dynamics Model", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: x059cr489

Sedehi, Habib with Carmine Bianchi and Cecilia Tagliaferri, "A"pilot" model to introduce System Dynamics in a pharmeceutical company", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 0r967n13g

Schwaninger, Markus, "The Dynamics of Environmental Responsibility in Management", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 3b591t70c

Sitompul, Rislima F. with Muhammad Tasrif and Akhamd Taufik, "The Transition Process in Modernization and Development Of A Traditional Society In Indonesia", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 8049gp773

Suksawang, Orasa, "Systems Approach to Training Curriculum for Provincial Development Planning in Thailand", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: r781x1045

Sumita, Tomofumi, "A Role of Human Resource in Intellectual Organization", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: pk02cv049

Tignor, Warren W. The Role of Information Technology in a Learning Organization: Case Study and Casual Diagramming", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: c534g6075

Tu, Yi-Ming with Wang Wei-Young, "System Dynamics Modeling Oriented Strategic Information System Planning", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: w0892v969

Tu, Yi-Ming with Chia-Pen Chen and Ya-Tsai Tseng, "Study on Dynamic System Behavior and Comparison of Dominant Loop Analysis Approaches", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 2f75rs483

Týtýz, Týnaz, "Inflation, Chronic Inflation and Its Snowball

Effect", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: s4656093d

Ulengin, Fusun with Y. Ilker Topcu and Vedat G. Diker, "SUCH- A Dynamic Interactive Simulator for Introducing The Basic Concepts Of Supply Chain Management", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: x346dn89s

Ullah, Qudat with Mohamed M. Seleh and Bahaa E. A. Mohamed, "Fish Bank ILE: An Interactive Learning Laboratory to improve understanding of " The Tragedy of the Commons":A Common Behavior of Complex System

Dynamics", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 8w32rq15d

Ulrich, Markus M., "Simulation/ Gaming for Learning about Sustainability and the Environment", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: k3569p013

Vaid, Rahul with Mukta Joshi, "Object Oriented Systems approach to managing education in the 21st century", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: pv63gh77k

Varoðlu , Demet with Kadir Varogula, "The Impact of The Fifth Discipline On Management Education", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Vekstein, Daniel, "Continuos Judgmental Models as Building Blocks for System Dynamic Models of Social Systems", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: s1785358k

Vennix, Jac A.M. with Cecile M. Thijssen and Etienne A.J.A. Rouwette, "Group Model Building: A Decision Room Approach", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: nk322z376

Videira, Nuno with Fabian Szulanski, Paula Antunes, Rui Santos and Luis Jordao, "Management of Protected Areas: A Collaborative System Dynamics Interactive Learning Environment", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 4j03dg645

Walsh, James with Kathy Monks, "Interunit Linkages and Interunit Learning: The Role of Strategic Human Resource Management in The Multinational Enterprise", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: rx9147608

Wang, Qifin with Xu Bo and Jia Jiangguo, "A Quantitative Model for Infrastructure and Basic Industry and It's Application to Shanghai Facing 21st Century", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: wp9893969

Wang, Qifan with Zhanqiang Chen and Minghai Zhou, "Open Economy: The Disequilibrium Macro-Model of Exchange Rate and Its Stability", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: dv140b413

Williams, Ddembe with Michael Kennedy, "A viewpoints conceptual framework for improving the organizational information requirements process: a System Dynamics perspective", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: f47531392

Winch, Graham with John MacDonald and Steve Sturges, "Frameworks and Tools for Computer-Aided Visioning", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 4q77g9155

Wolstenholme, Eric, "The Gap Between System Dynamics and Current Managment Practice - Some Messages to Help Reinforce The Value of a Systems Approach to 21st Century Management Practice", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 7s75dx60b

Yamaguchi, Kaoru, "A System Dynamic Approach to A Chaotic Market Economy", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: x633fj16h

Yang, Jenshou, "Give me the right goals, I will be a good dynamic decision maker", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 1v53kf629

Yetis, Nuket with Fevzi Tasci and Erol Inelmen, "A Dynamic Simulation Model For Budgeting and Funds Management For Small Scale Firms In Turkey", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 3j333m06t

Yndestad, Harold, "System Dynamics in the Fisheries of Northeast Arctic Cod", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 37720x05j

Young, Showing H. with Chia Ping Chen, Sy-Feng Wang and Chi Hung Chen, "An experiment to Study the Relationship between Decision Scope and Uncontrollable Positive Feedback Loops", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 0v838j71m

Yurtseven, M. Kudret with Nureddin Kirkavek, Haluk Balkan, Ferda C. Cetinkaya and Yavuz Gunalay, "In Systems Engineering Management: Proposal for a New Program", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: c534g608f

Zagonel, Aldo with John Rohrbaugh, David F. Anderson, George Richardson and Tsuey Ping Lee, "Group Model Building to Support Welfare Reform in Cortland County", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: xk81k411b

Zaraza, Ron with Tim Joy and Scott Guthrie, "The CC-Status Training Materials: A Program for Developing Models and Modelers for the Pre-College Environment", 1997 August

19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: 5999nn09n

Zaraza, Ron with Diana Fisher, "Introducing System Dynamics into the Traditional Secondary Curriculum: The CC-Stadus Project's Search For Leverage Points", 1997 August 19-1997 August 22

Digital Object: v405sv21q

Cambridge, MA, USA, 1996

Conference Website, 1996

<u>Digital Object: index.htm</u>

Abstracts, 1996

Digital Object: withabstract.htm

Proceedings, 1996

Ackere, Ann van with Peter Smith, "Analyzing National Health Service Waiting Times", 1996

Digital Object: qb98n0559

Akkermans, Henk with Jac Vennix, "Clients' Opinions on Group Model-Building: An Exploratory Study", 1996

Digital Object: k0698s25f

Alanne, Prikka-Matti P. with Anil B. Jambekar, "Putting

Systems Thinking to Use: A Case Study", 1996

Digital Object: ht24x3295

Alexander, William, "Efficiency In Sustainability - The

Efficient Life Styles of Kerala", 1996

Digital Object: j6731m89d

Alfeld, Louis Edward, "Dynamic Simulation of Rural Social

and Economic Interaction", 1996

Digital Object: 9019sk489

Alfeld, Louis Edward with Robert M. Sholtes, "The Industrial

Base Analysis Model (IBAM)", 1996

Digital Object: 5q47s655s

Anderson, E.G. with N.R. Joglekar, "Modeling the Dynamics

of Technological Ramp-up Within Firms", 1996

Digital Object: wm118677m

Andrade Sosa, Hugo Hernando with Jaime Daniel Mejia Castro, Ricardo Vicente Jaime Vivas and Jose Alberto Pinto Mantilla, "Microworlds: A System Dynamics Application in

Learning Keynesian Macroeconomics", 1996

Digital Object: q811m276c

Andrade Sosa, Hugo Hernando with Alvaro Ramirez Garcia and Jose Daniel Cabrera Cruz, "Re-Building Knowledge By Assumption of Complexity with System Dynamics - A Case Example in Polymerization Process Engineering", 1996

Digital Object: 3b591t672

Antunes, Maria Paula with Rui Santos and Nuno Videira, "The Impact of Environmental Policy on a Firm's Behavior -

A System Dynamics Approach", 1996

Digital Object: 73666n92k

Aronson, Daniel, "Walking Through the Minefield: How Systems Thinkers Avoid Fallacies of Perception and Action",

1996

Digital Object: 1j92gs03b

Arthur, William B. with Robert L. Eberlein, "Sensitivity

Simulation", 1996

Digital Object: t722ht33w

Barlas, Yaman with Vedat G. Diker, "Decision Support for Strategic University Management: A Dynamic Interactive

Game", 1996

Digital Object: qn59qn680

Barlas, Yaman with Ayse Aksogan, "Product Diversification and Quick Response Order Strategies in Supply Chain Management", 1996

Digital Object: bk128v73z

Barron, Antonio with Silvio Martinez and Jose Maria Lopez, "A Simulation Model for Telecommunications Services Partially Substituting", 1996

Digital Object: z029pp417

Barton, John, "A Contemporary Masters Program in Systems Thinking and System Dynamics", 1996

Barton, John, "A Framework for Addressing Contemporary Management Problems", 1996

Barton, John with Purnandu Mandel, "A Policy Model for a Retail Water Company in Australia", 1996

Bave, Eric, "Recycling of Building Materials", 1996

Bell, Gary A. with J.O. Jenkins, "A Proposed Project Management Cost Modeling Taxonomy", 1996

Digital Object: 1v53kf590

Benassi, Mario with Roberto Berchi, "Modularization of the Enterprise and System Dynamics Models: An Application to the Explication of Suggestions from the Shops", 1996

Digital Object: q237jb29x

Benigno, Edwin, "A Model of the Rice Postharvest System in

the Philippines", 1996

Digital Object: kp78h1288

Bernstein, Dan S., "Global Change Education: The Use of System Dynamics Concepts for Science and Policy Interface", 1996

Digital Object: 0k225v095

Bianchi, Carmine with Alfredo Moscardini, "Budget Formulation, Unpredictability and the Use of System Dynamics as a Coordinating and Learning Mechanism in Regional Government Management", 1996

Digital Object: 4b29bp624

Bickle, Bruce with Bernard McGarvey, "Application of Dynamic modeling to a Solvent Recovery Area at a Pharmaceutical Manufacturing Plant.", 1996

Digital Object: bk128v747

Boucher, Adrian, "New Approaches to Learning and

Teaching: Student-Centred Modelling with Visually-Oriented

Simulation Packages", 1996 Digital Object: w9505j359

Bridgeland, David with Dorothy Yu and Mitesh Suckak, "A Management Flight Simulator for Strategy Communication and Organizational Alignment", 1996

Digital Object: sx61f466k

Carena, Augusto with Dharma Sri, "Mass Learning: An

Application of System Dynamics", 1996

Digital Object: 8k71p1573

Calvaleri, Steven A. with James A. Thompson, "Assessing the Efficacy of Microworlds for Promoting Systems Thinking", 1996

Digital Object: 1c18f064s

Cloutier, Martin L. with Steven T. Sonka and Randall E. Westgreen, "Linking the Film to its Environment: A System Dynamic Approach", 1996

Digital Object: w9505j36k

Cole, Vera J. with M.K. Hughes, "Using System Dynamics to Determine the Return on Investment in Engineering Information Technology", 1996

Digital Object: zw12zp98g

Colemann-Kemmula, Seetha, "A Study of the Manpower

System of a Shell R&D Laboratory", 1996

Digital Object: f4753138s

Coyle, R. G with C.J. Miller, "The Strategic Dynmaics of Counter-Insurgency Warfare", 1996

Crespo Marquez, Adolfo with Rafael Ruiz Usano, Jose Manuel Framinan Torres and Ricardo Zubiria de Castro, "The Pull Control Systems: A System Dynamics Perspective", 1996

Digital Object: mk61s1559

de Kok, Jean- Luc with H.G. Wind, "Systems Dynamics as a Methodology for Sustainable Coastal- Zone Management", 1996

Digital Object: tq57p8588

Despotakis, Vassilios K. with Maria Giaoutzi, "Spatial Modeling of Urban Dynamics", 1996

Digital Object: n009wk350

Deweese, Michael R., "Decision Making in a Small School District: A Case Study Employing Principles of Systems Thinking and iThkink", 1996

Digital Object: cr56nj12m

Diehl, Ernst, "Proactive Maintenance and Reactive Repair",

1996

Digital Object: 6m312669d

Doyle, James K. with Michael J. Radzicki and W. Scott Trees, "Measuring the Effects of Systems Thinking Interventions on Mental Models", 1996

Digital Object: sb397t227

Drew, Donald R. with Allan D. Chasey, Jesus M. de la Garza and Wonkyu Kim, "System Dynamics Model of a State Highway Management System", 1996

Digital Object: cc08hz599

Drew, Stephen A. with Peter A. Smith, "Competitive Advantage Through Knowledge Management: A System Dynamics Approach", 1996

Digital Object: 2f75rs46j

Duncan, Richard C., "The Mexican Petroleum 'Play In Two

Acts': Taking Hold of Oil Productions Data", 1996

Digital Object: fx71b453r

Dyner, Issac with Derek W. Bunn, "Development of a Systems Simulation Platform to Analyze Market Liberalisation and Integrated Energy Conservation In

Colombia", 1996

Digital Object: 1n79hn44w

Eberlein, Robert L. with James H. Hines, "Molecules for

Modelers", 1996

Digital Object: 47429t70h

Elg, Fredrik, "An Approach for Understanding Learning and Decision Making in Complex Dynamic Systems", 1996

Digital Object: d504s433n

Ford, David N. with J.D. Sterman, "Dynamics Modeling of

Product Development Processes", 1996

Digital Object: 79408f14p

Forrester, Nathan B., "A Hard Look at Social Security", 1996

Digital Object: js9570637

Fowler, Alan, "Simulation's Evolving Role in Management",

1996

Digital Object: 3j333m05j

Fukuda, Atsushi with Hironori Suzuki, Takahiro Kojima and Shigeru Koyama, "Demand Forecasting System for Suburban Railway Project Using System Dynamics and Geographical Information System", 1996

Fukuda, Atsushi with Yoshio Hanzawa and Ryoichi Ebisawa, "Traffic Engineering Class for Techincal College Students Using STELLA", 1996

Gascon, Fernando, "Reputation in Banking and Deposit Insurance: the Dynamics of Browsing and Lending under

Regulation", 1996

Digital Object: jq086350z

Gary, Shane with Chris Charyk, "Using Groupware Technology to Facilitate Team Model Building and Learning", 1996

Digital Object: ms35tt700

Genta, Peter J. with Neville Sokol, "A Microworld of Exploration and Development: Creating a Learning Laboratory for the Oil & Gas Industry", 1996

Digital Object: 5999nn06t

Georgantzas, Nicholas C. with Stephen H. Brovarone, "Globalizing High Sulfur Fuel Oil Marketing", 1996

Digital Object: fq978c373

Georgantzas, Nicholas C., "Reengineering Business Process

Reengineering with System Dynamics", 1996

Digital Object: qn59qn698

Gricic, Branko with Ante Munitic, "System Dynamics

Approach to Validation", 1996

Digital Object: nk322z35n

Groessler, Andreas, "Providing Simulation Models on the

Internet", 1996

Digital Object: fb494s85j

Grossman, M., "Designing Strategies to Achieve Sustainable

Growth for Biotechnology Companies", 1996

Digital Object: 5q47s657b

Guerra, Juan Hernandez, "Studies of a Model of Entertainment

Between Economic Cycles", 1996

Digital Object: jh344998c

Guthrie, Scott with Diana Fisher, "Systems Thinking and

Systems Dynamics in the CC-STADUS High School Project",

1996

Digital Object: mp48sw944

Hall, Roger with M.P. Gupta, "Using a Corporate System Model of a Firm to Investigate the Feedback Dynamics

Leading to Growth, Decline, and Bankruptcy", 1996

Digital Object: kk91g3944

Haslett, Tim with Charles Osborne, "Local Decision Rules:

Complexity or Chaos?", 1996

Digital Object: 9593vc56f

Haslett, Tim, "Three Simulation for Teaching Systems

Thinking", 1996

Digital Object: sq87cb87v

Hermann, John F. with John L. DeOlden, "A Flight Simulator

for University Department Planning", 1996

Digital Object: 3b591t68b

Higuchi, Tohru, "Parameter Estimation Involved to

System Dynamics Model by Multi-Objective Optimization

Technique", 1996

Digital Object: v405sv20f

Hines, James, "Modeling the Evolution of Organizations",

1996

Hines, James H. with Dewey Johnson, "Competitive

Dynamics: Context, Model, Outcome, and Ongoing Use",

1996

Homer, Jack with Fred Nichols, "Enterprise Modeling at ETS:

Highways and Biways", 1996

Digital Object: wm118678w

Hsiao, Naiyi, "Evaluating the Policy of Stratospheric Ozone

Protection- a System Dynamic Modeling Approach", 1996

Digital Object: 9k41zx91w

Huz, Steven with David F. Andersen, George P. Richardson and Roger Boothroyd, "Evaluating Group Model Building in Mental Health Vocational Services", 1996

Digital Object: 2r36vf87k

Jambekar, Anil B., "A System View of Design Engineering Capacity: Continuous Improvement Policy Interaction", 1996

Digital Object: sx61f467v

Jonas, Wolfgang, "Systems Thinking in Industrial Design",

1996

Digital Object: 4x51j3133

Jones, Andrew with Elizabeth Krahmer, Rogelio Oliva, Nelson Repenning, Scott Rockart and John Sterman, "Comparing Improvement Programs for Product Development and Manufacturing: Results from Field Studies", 1996

Digital Object: h702qr10p

Jordao, Luis with M.P. Antunes and R.F. Santos, "Reactive vs. Proactive Corporate Environment Management: A System Dynamics Learning Environment", 1996

Digital Object: 2j62sn395

Joy, Timothy, "Crime and Astonishment", 1996

Digital Object: 02871c75f

Kallenberg, Robert with Charles H. Fine, "Analysis and Business Cycles in the U.S. Machine Tool Industry", 1996

Digital Object: 7s75dx589

Kampmann, Christian E., "Feedback Loop Gains and System

Behavior", 1996

Digital Object: zk51w1128

Karsky, Michel with Stephane Copin and Sonia Pitrach, "The Implementation of a Large System Dynamics Model of Human Behavior", 1996

Digital Object: gb19fq60j

Khalil, Yahia F. with Michael Radzicki, "The Dynamics of the

Zero-Emission Vehicle Industry", 1996

Digital Object: 4x51j314c

Kim, Doa Hoon with Dong-Hwan Kim, "How Heuristic are Heuristic Decision Rules in a Dynamic Game?", 1996

Digital Object: 9s161q48h

Kim, Dong- Hwan with Jae-Ho Juhn, "Dynamics of Networks: System Dynamics Model for Network Externality and Critical

Mass", 1996

Digital Object: qf85nv63v

Koenig, Ulli H., "Use of Simulation in Management and Management Education: Speeding up the Wheel of

Learning?", 1996

Digital Object: z316qk784

Koerstein, Ralf with Bernd Viehweger, "Evaluation of Neutral Networks via Generic Modelling using System Dynamics",

1996

Digital Object: q524k692q

Krahmer, Elizabeth M. with Scott Rockart, "Carbon Sequestration and Emission Management: A Costal Rican

Case Study", 1996

Digital Object: sq87cb884

Kunsberg, Phillip, "An Interactive Simulation of a

Manufacturing Enterprise: Preliminary Observations", 1996

Digital Object: 5x21v059c

Lane, David, "Can We Have Confidence in Generic

Structures?", 1996

Digital Object: t435gx509

Langley, Paul with John Morecroft, "Learning from Microworlds Environments: A Summary of the Research

Issues", 1996

Digital Object: 2n49tk19d

Lao, Hong Mou, "Energy Capacity Management for the Industrial Sector of Zhejiang Province in China: A System

Dynamics Model", 1996

<u>Digital Object: 6m3126705</u>

Larsen, Erik R. with Alessandro Lomi, "The Dynamics of Organizational Inertia, Survival and Change", 1996

Digital Object: zg64v433s

Lehmann, Frank, "A System View of the Design of Modern

Manufacturing Systems", 1996

Digital Object: gb19fq61t

Lopez Paredes, Adolfo with Alfonso Redondo Castan and Ricardo del Olmo Martinez, "The Spanish Glass Container Maker. A Model of Strategic Planning in a Firm", 1996

Digital Object: dr26zf862

Lyneis, James M. with Alexander L. Pugh III, "Automated vs. 'Hand' Calibration of System Dynamics Models: An Experiment With a Simple Project Model", 1996

Digital Object: k0698s26q

MacDonald, Roderick H., "Discrete Versus Continuous Formulation: A Case Study Using Coyle's Aircraft Carrier

Survivability Model", 1996 Digital Object: r207v6771

Macedo, Julio with Rafael Ruiz Usano, "An Intelligent System Dynamics Based controller for Fuzzy Managerial System", 1996

Digital Object: 4m90fc480

Machuca, Jose A. D. with Miguel A. Domingo Carrillo, "Transparent- Box Business Simulator verus Black- Box Business Simulators: an Initial Empirical Comparative Study",

1996

Digital Object: m613ng452

Madachy, Raymond, "Modeling Software Processes with

System Dynamics: Current Developments", 1996

Digital Object: zp38wx62t

Madwed, Albert, "Systems Thinking for K-12 Teachers: A New Course at the Graduate School of Education and Allied Professions, Exirgiald University." 1006

Professions, Fairfield University", 1996

Digital Object: kh04f707s

Maier, Frank with Juergen Strohhecker, "Do Management Flight Simualtors Really Enhance Decision Effectiveness?", 1996

Digital Object: rv043b56g

Maier, Frank, "Substitution Among Successive Product Generations- An Almost Neglected Problem In Innovation

Diffusion Models", 1996

<u>Digital Object: fx71b4541</u>

Maliapen, Mahendran with Ram Ramasehan and M. Quaddus, "System Dynamics Approach to Marketing Modeling in the Airline Industry", 1996

Digital Object: 6t0540164

Mandal, Purnendu with Amrik S. Sohal, "Modeling Quality

Improvement Processes", 1996

Digital Object: x633fj13p

Mandal, Purnendu with Amrik S. Sohal, "Understanding Long Term Interactions in Fabricated Metal Manufacturing

Industry: A Case", 1996

Digital Object: 6d570f120

Mashayekhi, Ali N., "Oscillation in Preventitive Maintenance

Programs", 1996

Digital Object: cj82ks23k

Mayberry, Matt with Kent Hoxsey, Kerry McCracken and Carl Rendell, "Using Systems Thinking and Dynamics Simulations to Reengineer Manufacturing Processes at Silicon Graphics", 1996

Digital Object: 6108vv13x

Milling, Peter, "A Management Stimulator to Support Group Decision Making in a Corporate Gaming Environment", 1996

Digital Object: m039kp406

Moizer, Jonathan D., "Safely Knowledge and its Influence over Accidents in the Workplace", 1996

Digital Object: r494w393m

Mojtahedzadeh, Mohammad with David F. Andersen, "Assessing the System-wide Impacts of Automated Voice Response Customer Service Technologies", 1996

Digital Object: 4b29bp63d

Mollona, Eduardo, "The Dynamics of Organizational Heuristics and Biases in Corporate Strategy", 1996

Digital Object: n87108028

Moon, Tae Hoon with Deuk Jong Bae, Doa Hoon Kim and Dong Whan Kim, "Comparing Strategies for Building Korean Information Infrastructure Using a System Dynamic Model", 1996

Digital Object: vq2806545

Morecoft, John, "A Behavioral Model of Diversification and Performance in a Mature Industry", 1996

Digital Object: 3x817508c

Morita, Michiya with Nobuhide Tanaka, Yutaka Takahashi and Toru Higuchi, "Linkage Structure and Trade-offs of Competitive Measures", 1996

Digital Object: dz011782k

Moxnes, Erling, "Crisis Management of a Renewable

Resource", 1996

Digital Object: n8710803j

Moxnes, Erling, "Stochastic Optimization in Policy Space

Using Simulation Models", 1996

Digital Object: 00000h46q

Oliva, Rogelio, "Empirical Validation of a Dynamic

Hypothesis", 1996

Digital Object: 1v53kf60r

Parayno, Phares P., "Poverty-Environment Links in the

Philippines", 1996

<u>Digital Object</u>: 2j62sn40x

Park, Hun-Joon with Jimwoo Kim, Kuen S. Yi and Kiho Jun, "Enhancing the Performance in Dynamic Decision Making: The Adaptive Model Reconstruction Using Feedforward vs. Feedback Decision Strategy", 1996

Digital Object: z029pp43s

Piatelli, Mauro with Nicola Bianchi and Luca Minna, "Note on Conceptual Distance in Simulation using the Polls Model as a Basis for Discussion", 1996

Digital Object: hx11xz444

Qu, Weishhuang with Gerald O. Barney and Jos Verbeek, "RMSM-X in Vensim: Refining the Financial Sector of the Threshold 21 National Development Model", 1996

Digital Object: 44558x98z

Reichelt, Kimberly S. with James M. Lyneis and Carl G. Bespolka, "Calibration Statistics: Selecting a Statistic and Settling a Standard", 1996

Digital Object: z603rg25b

Repenning, Nelson, "Modeling the Failure of Productivity

Improvement Programs", 1996

Digital Object: jd473d428

Rios, Jose Perez with Markus Schwaninger, "Integrative Systems Modeling: Leveraging Complementarities of Qualitative and Quantitative Methodologies", 1996

Digital Object: pn89dr914

Roberts, James C., "The Stucture of Structural Violence",

1996

Rodrigues, Alexandre J.G. with Terry Williams, "System Dynamics in Project Management: Assesing the Impacts of

Client Behavior in Project Management", 1996

<u>Digital Object</u>: m039kp41g

Rodrigues, Alexandre J.G. with Terry Williams, "System Dynamics in Software Project Management: Towards the Development of a Formal Integrated Framework", 1996

Digital Object: k643bj06h

Roos, Egbert, "System Dynamics Modeling: A Case Study

from the Software Product Development", 1996

Digital Object: ns064q470

Root, Gus with Grant McGriffin, "They will Learn what They

See Others Doing", 1996

Digital Object: 6682xm55p

Rothman, Johanna, "Applying Systems Thinking to the Issues of Software Product Development", 1996

Digital Object: 5138jz30x

Rouwette, Etienne with Jac Vennix, "The Influence of Group

Model Building on Policy Intentions", 1996

Digital Object: n009wk368

Ruiz Usano, Rafael with Jose Manuel Framinan Torres, Adolfo Crespo Marquez and Ricardo Zubiria de Castro, "System Dynamics and Discrete Stimulation in a Constant Work-in-Process System: A Comparative Study", 1996

Digital Object: dr26zf87b

Ruth, Matthias, "Exploring Spatio- Temporal Dynamics in Economic Exchange: A Dynamic Modeling Approach", 1996

Digital Object: 4t64h5890

Ryan, Thomas, "A Peircian Framework for Using System

Dynamics Modeling as an Inquiry System", 1996

Digital Object: pr76fn12q

Sahara, Kanji with Kinya Machida, Nobuyuki Suzuki and A. Uchino, "Environmental Model of Atmosphere- from Japan

Model to East Asian Companies", 1996

Digital Object: j3860r03s

Santoni, Marco, "A Stimulation Model Behaviour of

Innovative Companies", 1996 Digital Object: qf85nv644

Sedhi, Habib with Carmine Bianchi, "A Winery Dynamic Model for "Product Portfolio" Management", 1996

Digital Object: 5d86ph473

Sedhi, Habib, "SYDIC- System Dynamics- Italian Chapter",

1996

Digital Object: vd66wh22r

Shafto, Syvia A. with CJ Kalin and Michael G. Shafto, "Cognitive and Instructional Issues in System Modeling",

1996

Digital Object: 3x817509n

Shawwash, Ziad K. with S.O. Dennis Russell, "Use of System

Dynamics for Managing Water in Jordan", 1996

Digital Object: vt151283n

Sitompul, Rislima F. with Muhammad Tasrif, "A System Dynamics View of the Rural Community Development in

Indonesia", 1996

Digital Object: 0r967n126

Smith, Andrew with Allen Boorstein, "A Systemic Approach to System Dynamics Education: A Status Report", 1996

Digital Object: st74d894q

Smith, Ricardo with Santiago Montoya, Carlos Jamie Franco and Issac Dyner, "Assessing the Dynamics of Energy Markets

Under Liberalisation Process", 1996

Digital Object: cf95jv633

Smits, Cyprian A. with E.J. Verroen, "A System Dynamics Model for Long Term Travel Demand Forecasting and Policy

Analysis", 1996

Digital Object: zk51w113j

Sotaquira, G. Ricardo with Hugo Andrade and Lilia Nayibe Gelvez, "Organizational Design with System Dynamics and

Radical Change Approach", 1996

Digital Object: 4f16cm113

Sridharan, Sanjeev, "Can Vector- Autoregression Methodology Help in an Understanding of the Casual Dynamics of the Unemployment- Crime Relationships?",

1996

Digital Object: kw52js28c

Stave, Krystyna A., "Redefining Resources: A Systems Perspective on the Watershed Protection Conflict Between New York City and the Catskill Mountain Region", 1996

Stefano, Julia M Di, "Edutaining, Engaging the Learner, and System Dynamics", 1996

Sterman, John D. with Nelson Repenning, Rogelio Oliva, Elizabeth Krahmer, Scott Rockart and Andrew Jones, "The Improvement Paradox: Designing Sustainable Quality

Improvement Programs", 1996

<u>Digital Object: mk61s156k</u>

Sterman, John D. with Rebecca Henderson, Eric Beinhocker and Lee I. Newman, "A Behavioural Analysis of Learning Curve Strategy", 1996

Digital Object: sf268q44h

Sturges, Stephen with Graham Winch, "Computer Attack: The Role of Modeling in Development an Intergrated Security

Policy", 1996

Digital Object: pg15bz24j

Sturtevant, Rochelle, "The Effect of Nutrient Recycling on

Ecosystem Stability", 1996

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>1j92gs04m</u>

Suksawang, Orasa, "System Dynamics Approach to Managing

Community Development", 1996

Digital Object: 1v53kf611

Sunaryo, Prasetyo with Tusy A. Adbroto, Hary Budiarto and Ervan Maksum, "Application of Sysytem Dynamics on Watershead Management on Java Island, Indonesia", 1996

Digital Object: 5138jz316

Sycamore, Douglas, "Improving Software Project Management Through System Dynamics Modeling", 1996

Digital Object: qr46rj708

Tasrif, Muhammad, "The Implications of Environmental Consideration in Energy Development to the General Economic Welfare and Development in Indonesia", 1996

Digital Object: q237jb31z

Thiel, Daniel, "Instabilities and Deterministic Chaos In Just-In-Time Production Systems: Comparison between Neutral Networks Stimulation and Continuous Stimulation", 1996

Digital Object: 6w924w190

Tosteson, Joshua, "Systems Dynamics and Earth Systems Science: Bridging the Gaps Between Research and

Education", 1996

Digital Object: 2r36vf894

Trees, W. Scott with James K. Doyle and Micheal J. Radizcki, "Using Cognitive Styles Typology to Explain Dynamics Decision Making in a Computer Stimulated Environment", 1996

Digital Object: z603rg26m

Wang, Qifan, "A Systems Dynamics Study of the Coordinated Development of Regional Infastructure", 1996

Digital Object: zk51w114t

Wang, Wanlong with Jerry Fuh and X Yongnian, "Dynamic Analysis of Manufacturing Systems", 1996

Digital Object: 37720x030

Wile, Kristina with David Smilonich, "Using Dynamic Stimulation for Resource Management Policy Design at the Minnesota Department of Transportation", 1996

Digital Object: qb98n0584

Willey, Phillip C.T. with Amil K. Bajpai, "A Systems Dynamic Model of Manufacturing Quality Costs and

Benefits", 1996

Digital Object: zp38wx633

Wolstenholme, Eric, "Community Care for the Elderly in the

UK", 1996

Digital Object: br86bm64h

Wyatt, Ray, "Strategic Planning Using Neutral Network-

based, Delphi, Workshop Software", 1996

Digital Object: 08613605f

Xiang, Gang with Liu Linhong, "A System Dynamics Model for an Enterprise's Sustainable Innovation Process", 1996

Digital Object: 5q47s659w

Xu, Qingruil with Jie Han, Bin Guo and Jin Chen, "Hi-Tech Impulse: A New Coordinative Development Pattern of Social-

Economy- Technology-Education Systems", 1996

Digital Object: hd76sj82n

Yang, Jenshou, "Facilitating Learning Through Goal Setting

in a Learning Laboratory", 1996

Digital Object: ft849822q

Young, Showing H. with Chai Ping Chen, "Entrapping Landmine Structure in Microworlds Formed with Uncontrollable Positive Feedback Loops", 1996

Digital Object: 7p88d107r

Young, Showing H. with Shih-Hui Lo, "Experiences in Designing Board-type Stimulation Games for Center Satellite

Industrial System", 1996

<u>Digital Object: 70795s26z</u>

Young, Showing H. with Sy-Feng Wang, "Measuring the Learning of Systems Thinking: Theory and Method", 1996

Digital Object: h128nz352

Yu, Jia-Di with Xin-Yun Zeng, "Study on Development Strategies of Regional Water Resources System", 1996

Digital Object: vq280655f

Yu, Lijuan, "Guided by Learning Organization to Practice a Process Reengineering for an Enterprise Business", 1996

Digital Object: n8710804t

Zagonel, Aldo, "A Dynamics Model for Analyzing Urban

Growth in a Planned City", 1996

Digital Object: j098zv79r

Zamudio-Ramirez, Pavel with Andrew Spicer, John Sterman, Steve Eppinger and John Ehrenfeld, "Economics of

Automobile Recycling", 1996

<u>Digital Object: b56459199</u>

Zaraza, Ronald with Diana Fisher, "Experiences in Developing Single-Discipline and Cross- Curricular Models for Classroom Use", 1996

Digital Object: np193t86f

Tokyo, Japan, 1995

Conference Website, 1995

<u>Digital Object: index.htm</u>

Abstracts, 1995

Digital Object: withabstract.htm

Volume I: Plenary Programs, 1995

Acharya, Surya Raj with Khalid Saeed, "A Search for an Operational Environmental Policy Based on the "Limits to

Growth" Study", 1995

Digital Object: 2227n732c

Barney, Gerald O. with Robert Eberlein, Weishuang Qu and P.D. Sharma, "The Threshold 21: Sustainable Development

Model", 1995

Digital Object: 8w32rq12k

Choucri, Nazli with Rebecca Berry, "Sustainability and lateral

Issues: A Model", 1995

<u>Digital Object: 4q77g9112</u>

Fiddaman, Thomas, "Formulation Experiments with a Simple

Climate/ Economy Model", 1995

Digital Object: 9g54z207h

Ford, Andrew, "System Dynamics and the Sustainable Development of the Electric Power Industry", 1995

Digital Object: g445cx876

Ginsberg, Ari with John Morecroft, "Systems Thinking and

the Case Method", 1995

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>d791t036g</u>

Higa, Teruo, "Soft Landing into the Twenty- First Century:

The Requirements", 1995

<u>Digital Object: qf85nv62k</u>

Kim, Dong-Hwan with Jae-Ho Jun, "Hierarchical Approach in

System Dynamics Modeling", 1995

Digital Object: 2r36vf869

Kodama, Fumio, "Techno-Paradigm Shift and its Research

Methodology", 1995

Digital Object: cn69mn334

Lane, David, "The Folding Star: A Comparative Reframing and the Extension of Validity Concepts in System Dynamics",

1995

Digital Object: qr46rj687

Milling, Peter M., "Managing and Understanding

Technological Innovations", 1995

Digital Object: np193t855

Morita, Michiya with Nobuhide Tanaka, Harunori Mori and Yutaka Takahashi, "Communication Network Systems for Competitiveness: The Japanese World Class Manufacturing

Case", 1995

Digital Object: ft849821f

Myrtveit, Magne, "Models Crossing the Boundaries of Tools",

1995

Digital Object: 9p290t96x

Piattelli, M. with R.G. Coyle, "On The Modeling of Sea Power: An Extension of the Polis Model in a Competitive

Scenario", 1995

Digital Object: gf06gm00b

Radzicki, Michael J. with W. Scott Trees, "A System Dynamics Approach to Sustainable Cities", 1995

Digital Object: <u>f7623x750</u>

Richardson, George P., "Chaos from Generic Structures: A

Cautionary Tale", 1995

<u>Digital Object: z890sb93g</u>

Richardson, George P., "Problems for the Future of System

Dynamics", 1995

Digital Object: jm215710p

Saeed, Khalid, "The Organization of Learning in System

Dynamics Practice", 1995

<u>Digital Object: dr26zf82z</u>

Sterman, John with Nelson Repenning and Fred Kofman, "Unanticipated Side Effects of Successful Quality Programs: Exploring a Paradox of Organizational Improvement", 1995

Digital Object: z890sb94r

Winch, Graham W., "Understanding the Dynamics of Technology Switching in Seeking to Maintain International Competitiveness", 1995

Digital Object: b2774c74x

Wolstenholme, Eric F., "Systems Thinking, System

Dynamics", 1995

Digital Object: s46560924

Zahn, Erich with Jurgen Greschner, "Strategic Evalution of Flexible Assembly Systems-Combining Hard and Soft

Decision Criteria", 1995

Digital Object: 0k225v08w

Volume II: Parallel Programs, 1995

Akkermans, Henk, "Quantifying the Soft Issues: A Case Study

in the Banking Industry", 1995

<u>Digital Object: k0698s23w</u>

Aoki, Toshiaki with Hajime Inamura, "An Urban Growth

Modeling Based On Urban Attraction", 1995

Digital Object: 76537k05p

Aslam, Javaid with Khalid Saeed, "Electricity Conservation in Domestic Sector of Pakistan: A System Dynamics Approach",

1995

Digital Object: 0g354z704

Bajpai, Anil K. with Phillip C.T. Wiley, "Dynamic Model of

Purchasing Quality", 1995

<u>Digital Object: x920gg045</u>

Banerjee, Souvik with Mohit Junja and Pratap K. J.

Mohapatra, "IGRASP-A System Dynamics Software Package

With Automatic Code Generation Facility", 1995

Digital Object: g445cx88g

Bianchi, Carmine, "An Educational Dynamic Model for Net Working Capital Management in a Trading Wholesale Firm",

1995

Digital Object: 9s161q46z

Bianchi, Carmine with Habib Sedehi, "Dynamic Modeling for "Products Portfolio" Management and New Products

Launching", 1995

Digital Object: pk02cv01g

Brooke, Kathleen, "The Momentum Of Success: The Role of Construction in the Thailand Economic Boom", 1995

Digital Object: 1257b977v

Cavaleri, Steven with John Sterman, "Towards Evaluation of Systems Thinking Interventions: A Case Study", 1995

Digital Object: wp989391x

Cavana, R.Y. with R.D. Hughes, "Strategic Modeling for

Competitive Advantage", 1995

Digital Object: 3r075b87c

Chen, Jin with Xu Qingrui and Shao Shaomin, "A System Thinking Approach to Select Avenue of Science &

Technology Development", 1995

Digital Object: 4f16cm10t

Clark, Thomas D. with Hironori Kurono, "A Conversion Table of DYNAMO into STELLA II", 1995

Digital Object: zs25xt15p

Das, Bhakta with Manas Bandyopadhyay and Pratap K. J. Mohapatra, "System Dynamics Modeling of an Activated

Sludge Plant", 1995

Digital Object: wm1186752

Di Stefano, Julia, "From Control to Chaos: A System Dynamics model of Interpersonal Communication", 1995

Digital Object: tm70nd78f

Dowling, Anne M. with Roderick H. MacDonald and George P. Richardson, "Simulation of Systems Archetypes", 1995

Digital Object: r781x103w

Egol, Morton, "Information Age Accounting: Catalyst and

Enable of the Self-Organizing Enterprise", 1995

Digital Object: 7m01c385f

Forest, Tom, "Sustainable Civilization: Cohesion, Capacity

and External Contacts", 1995 Digital Object: 0v838j65g

Ganter, Susan L. with James K. Doyle and Micheal J. Radzicki, "Assessing System Dynamics Curricula: Past,

Present and Future", 1995 Digital Object: cj82ks211

Genta, Peter J. with Donald A. Seville, "Economic Lift-Off, Boom and Bust: A System Dynamics View of the Bangkok,

Thailand Economy 1980-1992", 1995

Digital Object: 9g54z2092

Georgantzas, Nicolas C. with James S. Fraser and Elvan Tugsuz, "Bipartisan Process Improvement in Polymer Coating: Combining System Dynamics with Statistical

Process Control (SPC)", 1995 <u>Digital Object: cr56nj102</u>

Georgantzas, Nicolas C. with Sharon P. Smith and James S. Fraser, "Allocation Dynamics of Resources Imperiled:

AACSB, Students and Professors", 1995

Digital Object: st74d893f

Georgantzas, Nicolas C. with Andreas Schulte, "Can Consummate Concentric, Conglomerate, Constrained And Contractual Creatures Create Value? An Intricate Shakespearean Impromptu on Romancing the Deal", 1995

Digital Object: cf95jv62t

Gill, Roderic, "An Integrated Social Fabric Matrix /System

Dynamics Approach to Policy Analysis", 1995

Digital Object: c247fb006

Gill, Roderic, "Planning Sustainable Agro-Ecosystems: A

System Dynamics Approach", 1995

Digital Object: qn59qn66f

Grobman, Martin U., "The Dynamics of Research and Development in the Pharmaceutical Industry--Productivity of Traditional versus New Research Technologies", 1995

Digital Object: rv043b556

Han, Jiuqiang with Guoji Sun, "System Dynamics Simulation

Software--Dynamox", 1995 Digital Object: 1v53kf58q

Heinbokel, John F. with P. Jeffery Potash, Martin Engelken and Robert Green, "Programs To Support the Development of

System Dynamics-Based Curricula", 1995

Digital Object: 9z903h942

Jia, Ren'an, "A Mathematical Definition System of System

Dynamics", 1995

Digital Object: vh53xf01f

Kim, Dong-Hwan with Doa Kim, "System Dynamics Model for A Mixed Strategy Game Between Police and Driver", 1995

Digital Object: hd76sj803

Kim, Dong-Hwan, "A New Approach for Finding Dominant Feedback Loops: Loop By Loop Simulation for Tracking

Feedback Loop Gains", 1995 Digital Object: nk322z34c

Mitsuo, Kishi with Hosoda Ryusuke, Yamada Tomoki and Funahashi Hiroki, "Transport Forecasting Based on Artificial

Life Concept", 1995

Digital Object: 4b29bp60k

Kojima, Takahiro with Yutaka Takahashi, Kinya Machida and Teiichi Igarashi, "System Dynamics Model of the Tokyo

System", 1995

Digital Object: 3n204g405

Lane, David, "Diary of an Oil Market Model: How an Interactive System Dynamics Modeling Process Was Used with Shell Managers t o Resolve Conflict and Generate

Insight", 1995

Digital Object: jw827v391

Langley, Paul A., "Building Cognitive Feedback into a Microworld Learning Environment: Results from a Pilot

Experiment", 1995

Digital Object: f7623x768

Lux, Nan with Eric Choi, "System Dynamics and The

Internet", 1995

Digital Object: 9019sk471

Maier, Frank H., "Understanding the Dynamics Created by Management Decisions- A Vensim-based Simulation

Approach for Management Education", 1995

Digital Object: 4q77g912b

Maier, Frank H., "Innovation Diffusion Models for Decision

Support in Strategic Management", 1995

Digital Object: 1z40mb198

Mandal, Purnendu, "Missing Links in Quality Initiatives in Australian Manufacturing Industry-A System Dynamics

Analysis", 1995

Digital Object: q524k691f

Marquez, Adolfo with Rafael Usano and Antonio Herguedas,

"Maintenance Models and System Dynamics", 1995

Digital Object: bz60df069

Melero, Rosa with Jose A.D. Machuca, "A Model for Learning about the Agricultural Business System", 1995

Digital Object: z603rg22h

Mohapatra, Pratap K.L., "Use of System Dynamics

Diagrammatic Tools as Representation Schemes for Linear

Programming Models", 1995 <u>Digital Object: 05742838j</u>

Mohapatra, Pratap K.L., "Development and Maintenance

Dynamics of a Software Business Firm", 1995

Digital Object: tm70nd79q

Mojtahedzadeh, Mohammad T. with George P. Richardson,

"Confusion in the Polarity of Major Loops", 1995

Digital Object: k3569p00t

Morgan, Tom with Bill Ammentorp, "Human Service

Systems: A Theoretical Perspective", 1995

Digital Object: fb494s82q

Musaphir, Hamza with Ostap Hawaleshka, "Understanding Strategy of a Manufacturing Based Learning Organization in

Transition in the Twenty-First Century", 1995

Digital Object: j9602h59x

Myrtveit, Magne, "Feeding Your Models with Real Business

Data", 1995

Digital Object: 08613602m

Ogunlana, Stephen with Jason Lim and Khalid Saeed, "Civil Engineering Design Management Using a Dynamic Model", 1995

Digital Object: 3197z4958

Ohta, Toshizumni with Antonio A. Montes and Tadashi Yamamoto, "A Dynamic Comparison of Organizational Design Alternatives", 1995

Digital Object: 3j333m048

Palfrey, Terence, "Policy Design and the Problem of Fraud "Some Preliminary Ideas from Considering Fraud as a System Issue"", 1995

Digital Object: g445cx89r

Piatteli, M. with Marta Cuneo, Nicola Bianchi and Nicola Triggiani, "A General Model to Support Transport Planning",

1995

Digital Object: 5999nn05j

Pierce, Chris, "Senior Management Standards, Management Development and Systems Thinking", 1995

Digital Object: cr56nj11b

Roca, Joan with Bill Ammentorp and Tom Morgan, "The Global Electronic Community: Modeling the Sociology of

Self-Organization", 1995 Digital Object: qr46rj69h

Ryzhenkov, Alexander, "A Model of Capital Accumulation, Technological Progress and Long Waves", 1995

Digital Object: 6969zh94w

Saeed, Khalid, "Growth of Construction Activity in Thailand: Views of the System from Three Vantage Points", 1995

Digital Object: th83mh14n

Simon, Martin, "System Dynamics in Engineering Education", 1995

Digital Object: vx0220035

Skelton, Sonia with Thomas Lynch, Craig F. Donaldson and M.H. Lyons, "Modeling Product Life Cycles from Customer Organization", 1995

Digital Object: v118rx96b

Stoyanova, P. with A.O. Moscardini, M. Elliott and R. Woodward, "Order and Disorder in Creative Organizations", 1995

Digital Object: wp9893926

Suksawang, Orasa with Hari Srinivas, "Limits to Urban

Growth and Urbanization- A case study of Bangkok Problem",

1995

Digital Object: x920gg05f

Takahagi, Eiichiro, "Determination Methods of Rate Variable

Using Fuzzy Theories", 1995 Digital Object: d791t0381

Tasrif, Muhammad, "Developing Countries Dilemma: Labor Intensive Technology or Capital Intensive Technology?",

1995

Digital Object: d504s432c

Torres, M.D. with R. Lechon, "A Dynamic Model of Labor

Market", 1995

Digital Object: jm2157127

Usano, Rafael with Adolfo Marquez and Jose Torres, "Advanced Manufacturing System Dynamics: the Lean Production Approach", 1995

Digital Object: 8g84n466t

Ushijima, Masaharu with Koichi Hori and Setsuo Ohsuga,

"Computer Aided Organizational Design", 1995

Digital Object: 7d279b588

Vavik, Lars with Magne Myrtveit, "Object based dynamic

modeling", 1995

Digital Object: h128nz33h

Wang, Qifan with Xianyong Wang, "Organizational

Flexibility and Learning Organization - Organization of CIMS

Enterprise", 1995

Digital Object: 3r075b88n

Wang, Qifan with Jianzhong Yang, "Modeling for Study of

the Prospect if a Metropolis", 1995

Digital Object: rr172f75f

Wang, Qifan with Bo Xu, Guoping Yang and Jianzhong Yang, "Coordinated Development of Infrastructure in a Regional

Economy", 1995

Digital Object: <u>0r967n11x</u>

Wolstenholme, Eric F., "Decision Analysis Using Dynamic

Simulation", 1995

Digital Object: 9s161q477

Yamamura, Etsuo with Seiichi Kagaya, "A System Dynamics Approach to Regional Impact of the Construction of a

Submerged Floating Tunnel", 1995

Digital Object: 4b29bp61v

Young, Jane A.O., "The Use of Metaphor within a Soft System Intervention, A Fairy Story as an 'Alternative Rich

Picture'", 1995

Digital Object: dn39xj95s

Young, Jane A.O., "Soft Landing into the 21st Century -

Cultural Gap or Cultural Trap", 1995

Digital Object: x059cr45g

Young, Showing H. with Sy-Feng Wang, "Designing the Learning Environment of Learning Laboratory: Cognitive

Strategy, Learning and Transfer", 1995

Digital Object: 0p096q76b

Young, Showing H. with Chia Chen, "A Study of Business Competition from a System Dynamics Perspective", 1995

Digital Object: vh53xf02q

Young, Showing H. with Lih-Lian Hwang, "A System Dynamic approach to the Hospital Nurse Turnover Problem in

Taiwan", 1995

Digital Object: b2774c756

Yu, Jia-di with Xiu-jin Feng, "Problems of Population Control

in China", 1995

Digital Object: v692tq726

Yusuf, Ijaz with Khalid Saeed, "A System Dynamics Approach to Analyze the Effect of High Set Up Time of Machines on Marketing Growth: The Case of Packages LTD.

Pakistan", 1995

Digital Object: zp38wx61j

Zaraza, Ronald J., "The CC-STADUS Project: Developing and Nurturing a Cadre of Pre-College Teachers Using System Dynamics/Computer Modeling in the Classroom", 1995

Digital Object: 2j62sn38w

Zeng, Decong with Changrong Zhong, "A New Discourse on

Technology Transfer", 1995 <u>Digital Object: 8s45qt53k</u>

Stirling, Scotland, 1994

Conference Website, 1994

<u>Digital Object: index.htm</u>

Abstracts, 1994

Digital Object: withabstract.htm

Proceedings, 1994

Ackermann, Fran with Terry M. Williams, Colin Eden, Andrew J. Tate, "Using Cognitive Mapping to Develop a Large System Dynamics Model", 1994 Akkermans, Henk with Jacqueline Bosker, ", "Design Guidelines for Participative Business Modelling", 1994 Allaway, Arthur W. with Giles D'Sousa, "Feedback and Control in a Product Portfolio Management Model", 1994 Alm, Irma, "Managerial Conflicts in Social System: The Ignored Significance of Ethics and Values", 1994 Anderson, David F. with George P. Richardson, "Scripts for GroupsModel Building", 1994 Anderson, David F. with Terrence A. Maxwell, George P. Richardson, Thomas R. Stewart, "Mental Models and Dynamic Decision Making in a Simulation of Welfare Reform", 1994 Andrade, Hugo S. with Alvaro Ramirez G, Ana C. Uloa Q, Sofia Uloa Q, "System Dynamics applied to Analysis Modeling and Simulation of Chain Growth Polymerization Process", 1994 Antunes, Paula with Rui Santos, Luis Jordao, Helder Alves, Joao Pedro Rodrigigues, "ECOMAN - An Environmental Management Simulation Game", 1994 Bajpai, A. K. with P. C. T. Willey, "A Dynamic Model of Quality Cost and Benefits Systems for Design Quality", 1994 Barlas, Yaman, "Defining System Dynamics Education", 1994 Barlas, Yaman, "Model Validation in System Dynamics", 1994 Bar-Nahor, Ronen with Chanoch Jacobsen, "Introducing MIS: A Process of Directed Organization Change", 1994 Barnes, Jeremy with Fraser Burton, Ian Hawker, Michael H Lyons, "Scenario Modeling of Demand for Future Telecommunications Services", 1994 Barrett, M. A. with B. Crellin, "Illusion and Reality: A Systemic Approach to Management Development Workshops.", 1994 Barton, John, "The Management of Urban Water Services - A study in Long - Term Institutional Dynamics", 1994 Baugh, P. J. with D. M. Walters, "The Introduction of Hospital Information System - The Necessity for Accommodation", 1994 Bell, G. A. with J. O. Jenkins, "Investigation Software project

Resource Planning: An outline of a Proposed Multiple Case Study Research Approach", 1994

Bentham, J. B. with A. G. de Visscher, "Systems Thinking and its Influence on Operational Culture", 1994 Bernstien, Dan S., "Dynamics of New York City Court System", 1994 Bernstien, Dan S. with George P. Richardson, Thomas R Stewarts, "A Pocket Model of Global Warming for Policy and Scientific Debate", 1994 Bisht, B. S. with K. C. Sahu, K. Vizayakumar, "A System Dynamics Model of Soybean Production in India", 1994 Breiter, Andres with Edoardo Mollona, "Dynamics of Management Development and Enterprise In Eastern Europe", 1994 Brocklesby, John, "Strategic Cultural Interventions in Systems Science - Examining the Prospects for the Further Development of Methodological Complementarism", 1994 Byrne, S. J. with L. Roberts, "Efficient Parts Supply: Influence of Information Flows", 1994 Chung, IK Jae with Dong Hwan Kim, "The Paradox of Rational Policies and Irrational Outcomes: A Case of Unexpected Policy Performance Caused by Information Delay", 1994 Cooper, J. F. S. with J O Chester, R Y Cavana, "A Policy Making Framework for the New Zealand Wine Industry", 1994 Corben, David A., "Integrating Archetypes and Generic Models into a Framework for Model Conceptualisation", 1994 Crespo Marques, Adolfo with Ruiz Usano, "Learning Maintenance Management through System Dynamics: A Continuous Improvement Process", 1994 Dangerfield, Brain with Carole Roberts, "Projecting Model Behavior in the Absence of a Model: Results of a survey", 1994 Davidsen, Pal, "Perspectives on Teaching System Dynamics: Coupling structure and behavior, annotating simulations, and supporting Just In Time Open Learning (JITOL)", 1994 Davidsen, Pal with Magne Myrtveit, "Der Rutli Management Simulator - a new concept in system dynamics based management fight simulators", 1994 Davidsen, Pal, "Possibilities and Challenges for System Dynamics Research and Education in Europe", 1994 Davis, Andrew, "The Applications of System Dynamics to Re-Engineering Career Plans", 1994

Deakins, Eric with Graham Winch, "Helping Not-for-Profit Enterprises Become More "Business-Like": A Learning Organization Approach", 1994 Demay, Thierry with Christian de Cock, "Information, System, Hence, Information System: The case for Ontological and Epistemological "depth"", 1994 Dhillon, Gurpreet with James Backhouse, "Responsibility Analysis: A Basis for Understanding Complex Managerial Situations", 1994 Di Stefano, Julia M., "Feedback and Breakdowns as Breakthroughs in Dyadic Communications", 1994 Doman, Andrew with Maurice Glucksman, Nathaniel Mass, Michael Sasportes, "The Dynamics of Managing a Life Insurance Company", 1994 Donhoff, Hans-Ulrich, "Systems for Modeling and Simulating in Schools", 1994 Drew, Donald R., "Modeling Infrastructure Induced Development at National and Regional Levels", 1994 Dyner, Isaac with Antonio Quintero, "A System Dynamics Model to Evaluate Policies on Institutional Decentralization and Community Participation", 1994 Evans, G. N. with M. M. Naim, "The Dynamics of Capacity Constrained Supply Chains", 1994 Fisher, Diana M., "Teaching System Dynamics to Teachers and Students in 8-12 Environment", 1994 Frances, Carol with Marshall Van Alstyne, Art Ashton, Thomas Hochstettler, "Using System Dynamics Technology to Improve Planning and Budgeting for Higher Education: Results in Arizona and Houston, Texas", 1994 Garlick, F. J. with W. Wynn, "An Archetype for Holistic Problem solving", 1994 Gelvez Pinto, Lilia. N. with Zandy C. Muskus M., Hugo H. Andrade S., Gerardo Munoz M., "Mathematical Simulation Model for the Study of the Transmission Dynamics of the Leishmaniasis Under a Systemic Approach", 1994 Genta, Peter J. with David P. Kreutzer, Gregg Anderson, Rusty Hinote, Williams C. Hood, Kim McMillan, "How to Use System Dynamic to Create Your Own Future: A Case Study of Worldwide Oil and Gas Exploration Group", 1994 Georgantzas, Nicholas C. with Amy Hamilton, Nancy Drobnis, "Implementing AACSB Standards Through Feedback-Loop Planning ", 1994 Georgantzas, Nicholas C. with Philip A. Schmid, Mark D.

Walton, "Intermediate Structure Economic Dynamics: The

Television Industry", 1994

Glass-Husain, William, "Lessons for System Dynamics Mentors in Schools", 1994
Greenman, J. V., "The Price of Oil: A System Dynamic Approach", 1994
Grossmann, Martin, "The Management of Innovation in International Corporations as a Dynamic Process of Organizational Learning", 1994
Gulledge, Thomas with Henry Neimeier, "Functional Economic Analysis of Purchasing at MITRE", 1994
Roger I Hall, "Organizational Learning and Adapting Trajectories Found in a System Dynamic Based Business Game", 1994
Henden, Kjell, "System Dynamics Underwood", 1994
Hennessy, Gregory, "Competitive Simulations: Introducing Corporations to Organizational Learning", 1994
Heyne, Gerton with Jac L. Geurts, Juliette Vermaas, "DIAGNOST; A Microworld in the Healthcare for Elderly People", 1994
Hines, James H. with Dewey W. Johnson, "Launching System Dynamics", 1994
Hobbs, Geoffrey D. with Bryan R. Deane, "Modeling the Constraints on the Global Pharmaceutical Industry", 1994
Hocking, Alan C. with Peng Sea Lee, "Systems Thinking and Business Process Re-design: A Case for Combining Techniques", 1994
Hodgson, Anthony M. with Gary B. Chicoine-Piper, Nela Chicoine-Piper, "Requisite Cognitive Skills for Decisions about Systems", 1994
Holmes, R. K., "The Use of Influence Diagrams in Formulating an IT Strategy for Retailers", 1994
Holtham, Clive, "Developing a Business Flight Simulator for Learning Organizations", 1994
Hutchinson, W., "The Concept of Waste and its Use in Information System Design", 1994
Jambekar, Anil B., "Frameworks for Integration of Systems Thinking in Quality Management Practices", 1994
Jambekar, Anil B., "System Dynamics Analysis of Experience Gained During Personal Quality Improvement Projects", 1994
Jijin, Geng, "A Grey Simulated Model for Urban Strategy Planning on SocioEconomyEnvironmentR&D", 1994
Keogh, W., "Total Quality Management - Managing Change in Manufacturing: Contrasting the Problem Solving Approach

Employed in a Quality Cost Related Initiative with Soft System Methodology", 1994	
Kim, Dong Hwan with IK Jae Chang, "Neural Network Heuristics for Controlling System Dynamics Model", 1994	
Knol, O. M., "System Dynamics Concepts Applied to the Development and Quality Assurance of Environmental Information Systems", 1994	
Konis, Costas Y., "A Soft Systems Management Approach to Energy and Conservation for the Hotel Industry of Cyprus", 1994	
Kreutzer, W. Brain with David P. Kreutzer, "Applying the principles of Human Computer Interaction to the Design of Management Flight Simulators", 1994	
La Roche, U., "A Basic Business Loop as Starting Template for Customized Business-Process-Engineering Models", 1994	
Digital Object: fx71b452g	
La Roche, U., "Is there a Cause-Effect Relationship Between Unemployment and Taxation Level?", 1994	
Digital Object: dv140b38s	
Lane, David C., "Social Theory and System Dynamics Practice", 1994	
Lane, David C. with Rogelio Oliva, "The Greater Whole Towards a Synthesis of SD and SSM", 1994	
Lane, David C. with Jonathan Rosenhead, "Only Connect! Part I: An annotated Selection from the Literature on the Problem Structuring Methods of 'Soft' Operational Research", 1994	
Lane, David C. with Mike C Jackson, "Only Connect! Part II: An annotated Selection from the Literature on the Breadth and Scope of Systems Thinking", 1994	
Lane, David C. with Chris Smart, "Mad, Bad and Dangerous To Know? The evolution and limitation of the 'generic structure' concept in system dynamics", 1994	
Langley, Paul A. with Erik R. Larsen, "I Can't Believe It's a System Dynamics Model!", 1994	
Larsen, Erik R. with Derek W. Bunn, "Modeling Electricity Privatization in the UK", 1994	
Le Peutrec, Stephane with Michele Courant, "Living Systems Dynamics: A New Approach for Knowledge Representation", 1994	
Linard, Keith T., "From Task To Goal Orientation, "Changing the Culture of Public Sector Agencies A System Dynamics Approach", 1994	

Lewis, Edward, "The Use of the SaGa Tool for Scenario- Based Planning", 1994
Lewis, Llewellyn B., "The use of iThink in Scenario Planning in the Building Industry In South Africa", 1994
Ludwig, Michel with Michele Courant, "Modeling Interactions Between Autonomous Agents", 1994
Tom Lynch, Sonia Skelton, Michael H. Lyons, "Strategic Analysis of Global Telecoms Service Provision", 1994
Lyneis, James M., "Tactical vs. Strategic Approached to Competitive Positioning - An Example from the Telecommunications Industry", 1994
Lyneis, James M. with Carl G. Bespolka, Ben Tucker, "Preparing for a Competitive Environment - The Prospects for American's Electricity Utilities", 1994
Mahanty, Biswajit with Pratap K. J. Mohapatra, "Evaluating Optimization Model Based Decision Support Systems in the Framework of a system Dynamics Based Game", 1994
Maier, Frank H., "Integration of Knowledge-Based Systems and System Dynamics Models for Decision Support in Innovation Management", 1994
Mantel, Rolf R. with Juan C. Rego, Pedro Goyena, "Optimal Control Modeling with Vensim: Applications to Public Finance", 1994
Marshall, Norman L. with Stephan J. C. Lawe, "A Comparison of Regional Models Using Different Levels of Geographic Aggregations", 1994
Mashayekhi, Ali N., "A Conventional Versus a System Dynamics Approach to Planning", 1994
Milling, Peter M. with Frank Lehmann, "Management Games for Group Decision Making in a Dynamic Environment", 1994
Moffatt, Ian, "Extending System Dynamics for Environmental Research and Management", 1994
Moizer, Jonathan D., "Safety Hazard Control in the Workplace: A Dynamic Model", 1994
Mojtahedzadeh, Mohammad T., "Management of Fiscal and Monetary Policy (The Case of Developing Countries), "", 1994
Morecroft, John D. W. with Erik R. Larsen, Alessandro Lomi, Ari Ginsberg, "To Shower or Not to Shower: A Behavioural Model of Competition of Shared Resources", 1994
Thomas F Morgan, William M Ammentorp, "Qualitative Analysis of Financial Models", 1994

Michael Morrison, Fern Marriott, "In Search Of Learning Organization Within the Australian Hotel Industry", 1994
Mould, G. I., "Short Term Manpower Planning: Time Basic Simulations vs Systems Dynamics Approach", 1994
Mutuc, Jose Edgar S., "Investigating the Dynamics of Employee Participation", 1994
Myrtveit, Mangne, "Powerful Modeling Using Array Variables", 1994
Naim, N. M. with D. R. Towill, "System Dynamics and Learning Curves", 1994
Nash, Allen, "A System Based Methodology for Industry- Level Analysis", 1994
Neimeier, Henry, "Analytic Queuing Network", 1994
Neimeier, Henry, "Analytic Uncertainty Modeling", 1994
Neimeier, Henry, "Dynamics Software Life cycle Model", 1994
Neimeier, Henry, "Performance Evaluations Gradient", 1994
Neimeier, Henry, "Performance Evaluation Surface", 1994
Neimeier, Henry, "System Dynamics Model of the Standards Development Process", 1994
Niu, Huien with Allan A. Gillard, "Using System Dynamics Simulations Model to forecast Long-Term Urban Water Demand", 1994
Nuthmann, Conrad F., "The Public School System: A Dynamic Model of Community Standards, Students, Teachers, and Resources", 1994
O'Brian, Patrick J., "Job Opportunity. Wanted: Multi-Skilled Technicians to Join a Six-Person Production Team Operating Highly Automated Equipment. Immediately", 1994
Ochs, Martin R., "System Dynamics as a Tool to Advance Organizational Learning", 1994
Oliva, Rogelio, "Managerial Learning Laboratories: An Action Research Project for Group Learning", 1994
Piattelli, Mauro with Nicola Bianchi, Marta Cuneo, "A Model for the Polis, the Ancient City-State", 1994
Polat, Seckin with Halulk Erkut, "A Dynamic and Integrative Model for Detecting Strategic Changes in Efficiency and Effectiveness of an Industrial Company", 1994
Probert, Stephen K., "The Epistemological Assumptions of the (Main) Soft System Methodology Advocates", 1994

Quanjel, Marcel M. H. with Ivo Wenzler, "Innovations in Conceptual Modeling", 1994
Ren'an, Jia, "A Study of Output Curve Intersections in the Case of Delay i (i=1,2,3,)", 1994
Repenning, Nelson P., "Modeling the Unanticipated Side Effects of Successful Quality and Productivity Improvement Programs", 1994
Rich, Martin, "Business Simulations and the Role of the Manager", 1994
Richardson, George P. with David F. Andersen, Terrence A. Maxwell, Thomas R. Stewart, "Foundations of Mental Model Research", 1994
Ritchie-Dunham, James L., "System Dynamics of Petroleum Development Training for Long-Term Cooperation Across Cultural Divides", 1994
Rodrigues, Alexandre, "The Role of System Dynamics in Project Management: A Comparative Analysis with Traditional Models", 1994
Roy, Santanu with Pratap K. J. Mohapatra, "Study of Work Climate in R&D Organizations: A System Dynamics Approach", 1994
Rufat-Latre, Jorge, "Strategy and Systems Thinking Though Dynamics Storytelling", 1994
Ruiz, A. with Jose A. D. Machuca, Miguel A. D. Machuca, "Utilization of System Dynamics for Comparing Traditional and O.P.T Production Systems", 1994
Ryan, Tom, "A Framework for Problem Solving Using Dynamics Modeling with a Japanese Management Technique", 1994
Ryzhenkov, Alexander, "Bargaining Delays in a Macroeconomic Context", 1994
Saeed, Khalid with Ponthep Prankprakma, "Technological Development in a Dual Economy: Alternative Policy Levers for Economic Development", 1994
Schecker, Horst P., " System Dynamics in High School Physics ", 1994
Scholl, Greg J., "Results of the 1993 System Dynamics Society Benchmarking Study", 1994
Schwandt, David R., "Organizational Learning as a Dynamics Sociological Construct: Theory and Research", 1994
Sedehi, Hebib with Ugo Biader Ceipidor, Lidia D'Alessio, Chiara Ronconi, "System Dynamics for Budget Planning and Management Control", 1994

Shimada, Toshiro with Takahiro Kojima, Koichiro Okumura, Kinya Machida, Akira Uchino, "Number of Surviving Teeth for Japanese Age Groups", 1994
Sholtes, Robert M., "Optimizing System Behavior using Genetic Algorithms", 1994
Sliwa, Kazimierz Roman, "Dynamics of Organizational Learning, An Axiomatic and Model Approach", 1994
Sliwa, Kazimierz Roman, "Solid Waste Management in Puebla. A system Dynamics Approach", 1994
Smith, Ricardo with Gloria E. Pena, Isaac Dyner, Juan C. Suarez, "System Dynamics Modeling of Energy Consumptions in the Colombian Industrial Nation", 1994
Sotaquira G, Ricardo with Jorge H. Panqueva, Hugo H. Andrade S., "A System Approach for estimating Corrosion Incidence to the Economy of a Nation", 1994
Stoyanova, P. with R. Woodward, M. Elliott, A. O. Moscardini, "Using a System Dynamics Approach as a Tool for Enhanced Company Performance Through Developing the Imagination Models of Managers", 1994
Strohhecker, Juergen, "Modeling the Diffusion of Innovations Based on Individuals Adoption Decisions", 1994
Strumpfer, Johan with Tom Ryan, "Experiences in Teaching System Thinking", 1994
Stumpf, Stephan A. with Mary Anne Watson, Hemant Rustogi, "Leadership in a Global Village: Creating Practice Fields to Develop Learning Organizations", 1994
Stuntz, Lees N., "Systems Educations for Kindergarten Through Twelfth Grade in the United States: A view from the Creative Learning Exchange", 1994
Taket, Ann with Leroy White, "Beyond Solution: A Re- Presentation for the "New Times"", 1994
Thiel, Daniel, "System Dynamics in Educational Science: An Experience of Teaching Production-Distributions Mental ModelsBuilding", 1994
Thurlby, R. K. with J. O. Chang, "The Applications of System Dynamics to Re-Engineering of Value Processes", 1994
Todoroki, Tomoyuki with Yoshio Hanzawa, Atsushi Fukuda, "Simulations Model for Policy Analysis on Multi-Airport System in Metropolitan Region", 1994
Towill, Denis R., "1961 and all that: The influence of Jay Forrester and John Burbidge on the Design of Modern manufacturing Systems", 1994
Van Ackere, Ann, "A Systems Thinking Approach to Analyze

Van Ackere, Ann, "A Systems Thinking Approach to Analyze the Waitinglist Phenomenon", 1994

Vennix, Jac A. M., "Building Consensus in Strategic Decision-Making: Insights from the process Group Model-Building", 1994 Vriens, D. with E. Philips, "A Systemic Account of Learning Organizations: Defining the Learning Capabilities of Organizations", 1994 Wang, Qifan with Wang Huihua, Jin Yin, Wang Xianyong, "A Promising Way of Revamping the State-Owned Enterprises In China", 1994 Wang, Qifan, "The Development of Shanghai in 2010", 1994 Weil, Henry Birdsye with Leon S. White, "Business Transformation: The Key to long-term survival and success", Warren, Kim, "Simulating the Effects of Regulatory Change in the UK Pubs Industry", 1994 Wheeler, Frederick P., "How to get Managers to Use System Dynamics", 1994 White, Leroy with Tony Ackroyd, Michelle Blackeborough, "Learning about Modelling for Learning", 1994 Wing, Phillip with Mark Maloney, "Managing Information Technology Investments - The Application of a Dynamic System Approach", 1994 Wolff, Rolf with Olof Zaring, "Organisational Learning - The creation of ecological minds in organisations", 1994 Wolstenholme, Eric, "Developing a Balanced View of Management Ecology", 1994 Xu, Qingrui with Jin Chen, Shaoxia Chan, Jie Han, "System Dynamics Modeling of National Policy: Case of Environment Conservation Input in China", 1994 Young, Mike with Robert Bailey, "Modeling Defense: A Challenge to System Dynamics", 1994 Young, Showing H. with Sy-Feng Wang, Jenshou Yang, "Overcoming the Learning Barriers of Management Flight Simulators: Task Salience and the Dissociation between Performance and Learning", 1994 Youngdahl, William E. with Russell W. Wright, Lillian C. Wright, "The House of Quality Within a Knowledge-Based View of Firm", 1994 Cancun, Mexico, 1993 Conference Website, 1993 Digital Object: index.htm Abstracts, 1993

Digital Object: withabstract.htm

Proceedings, 1993

Akkermans, Henk with Jac Vennix, Etiënne Rouwette, "Participative Modeling To Facilitate Organizational Change:

A Case Study", 1993

Digital Object: 8910kc27m

Ali. K, Shoukath with Ramaswamy N., "Statistical Methods for Improving Confidence in System Dynamics Models - a Case Study on Blood Bank Inventory Management Systems",

1993

Digital Object: np193t83m

Asheim, Leif Jarle with Dag Morris Mydland, "System Dynamics Analysis of the Development in Norwegian Rural Communities", 1993

Digital Object: pk02ct96t

Barlas, Yaman, "Formal System Dynamics Education in

Universities", 1993

Digital Object: 0k225v03h

Breiter, Andres E., "Dynamics of a Successful Turn Around

Strategy", 1993

Digital Object: qn59qn63m

Camara, Antonio S. with Francisco Ferreria, Paulo Diogo, Pedro Goncalves, Joao P. Silva, "System Dynamics Modeling

Using Multimedia", 1993 Digital Object: 8k71p155j

Cecchini, Arnaldo with Filippo Viola, "Lucumia: A Gaming Simulation for the Analysis of Conflicts Mangement

Processes", 1993

Digital Object: vt151278s

Crespo Marques, Adolfo with Rafael Ruiz Usano, Ramon David Aznar, "Continuos and Discrete Simulation ina Production Planning System. A comparative Study", 1993

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>dj52wp53z</u>

Diaz S., F. Javier with Isaac Dyner, "Estimation, Validation and Stochasticity in a Model of Organizationsl Strategy", 1993

Digital Object: tm70nd75m

Diehl, Ernst W., "Strategy Support Software: Enhancing

Executive Dialogue & Debate", 1993

Digital Object: sf268q36t

Dyner, Isaac with Ricardo A. Smith, Gloria E. Pena, "System Dynamics Modeling For Energy Efficiency Analysis", 1993

Digital Object: kd17db602

van Eijck, D.T.T. with R.J. Streng, and H.G. Sol, "Dynamic Modeling to Support Organizational Decision Making. The

Stevedore Case", 1993

<u>Digital Object: 9p290t91j</u>

Franco, Douglas, "Strategies by System Dynamics", 1993

Digital Object: j9602h55t

Fey, Willard with John Trimble, "An Expert System to Aid in

Model Conceptualization", 1993 <u>Digital Object: dj52wp547</u>

Fiddaman, Thomas with Rogelio Oliva, R. Rembert Aranda, "Modeling The Impact of Quality Initiative Over the Software

Product Life Cycle", 1993

<u>Digital Object: sj139k04k</u>

Fukuda, Atsusho, "Analysis on the Policy for Reduction of

Nox in Developing Cities.", 1993

Digital Object: hx11xz419

Genta, Peter J. with Neville Sokol, "Applying a System Thinking Approach to Business Process Re-Engineering: A Case Study of a Canadian Oil and Gas Producer", 1993

Digital Object: qn59qn64w

Georgantzas, Nicholas C., "Perceptual Dynamics of "good"

and "poor" Service Quality", 1993

Digital Object: xw42ns40d

Georgantzas, Nicholas C., "Creativity and control dynamics in

prime office-space markets", 1993

Digital Object: 1n79hn40s

Geurts, Jac L. with Ivo Wenzler, Hans J.J. Kuppevelt,

"Communicating complexity through visualisation: the use of

schematics in gaming/simulation", 1993

Digital Object: g445cx85n

Gil'Adi, Danile with Lorenzo Lara-Carrero, "Consulting

Groups: A tool for sharing vision and building alliances.",

1993

Digital Object: <u>0r967n10n</u>

Goodman, Michael with W. Brian Kreutzer, John D. Sterman, David P. Kreutzer, "Electrifying Learning: Computerizing the

Beer Game", 1993

Digital Object: 5x21v0540

Haxholdt, Christian with Christian Kampmann, "Entrainment in a disaggregated Economic Long Wave Model", 1993

Digital Object: x346dn85p

Hocking, Alan with Jane Orford, "Changing Model Ownership When Needs Must: Experiences within the Business Consultancy Department of Shell International

Program", 1993

Digital Object: ft849817v

Homer, Jack with John Sterman, Brain Greenwood, Markku Perkola, "Delivery Time Reduction in Pulp and Paper Mill Construction Projects: A Dynamic Analysis of Alternative.",

1993

Digital Object: t722ht302

Kreutzer, David P. with Janet M. Gould, W. Brain Kreutzer,

"Designing Management Simulators", 1993

Digital Object: f7623x74q

Lane, David C., "From Discussion To Dialogue: How an interactive modeling process was used with managers to resolve conflict and generic meaning.", 1993

Digital Object: xk81k4081

Lane, David C., "With a Little Help From Our Friends: How third generation system dynamics and the problem structure techniques of 'soft' OR can learn from each other", 1993

Digital Object: g445cx86x

Langley, Paul A., "Learning with Model Supported Case

Studies", 1993

Digital Object: 8910kc28w

Langley, Paul A. with Erik R. Larsen, "Multimedia

Management Flight Simulators", 1993

Digital Object: 4q77g9091

Lara-Carrero, Lorenzo with Arturo Bencosme, Rodger Farrell, Daniel Gil'Adi, "New Barrels for Old Beer: The Beer Game as

a Learning Organization", 1993 Digital Object: ht24x327m

Lyneis, James M., "A Dynamic Model of Technology

Diffusion", 1993

Digital Object: pk02ct973

MacDonald, Roderick H. with Anne M. Dowling, "The Savings and Loan Crisis: A System Dynamics Perspective",

1993

Digital Object: ng4521920

Macedo, Julio, "A Competitive Intelligence System for Total

Quality Manufacturing Strategies", 1993

Digital Object: s4656089t

Machuca, Jose A.D. with Miguel A.D. Machuca, Antonio Ruiz, Jose C. Ruiz, "Systems Thinking Learning for Management Education, What Are Our Ideas and How Are We Going About It In Sevilla?", 1993

Digital Object: pn89dr90v

Machuca, Jose A.D. with Miguel A.D. Machuca, Angel Maresca, "Some Modifications Introduced to Improve the

Beer", 1993

Digital Object: zk51w108p

Mahmoud, Mohamed with Peter Genta, "Microworld of an Open University: A Strategic Management Learning

Laboratory", 1993

Digital Object: mw22vq00j

Markarian, Mirharan, "Performance Decision System: An Intelligent to Decision Support System in Manufacturing",

1993

Digital Object: zc77t799n

Marshall, Norman L., "Regional Land Use and Infrastructure

Dynamics", 1993

Digital Object: 0k225v04s

Martinez, S. with A. Barron, "Mistela-An Integrated Simulation Model For Telefonica De Espana", 1993

Digital Object: ft8498184

Mejia, Nestor with Isaac Dyner, "HARDEXP-A strategic Support Tool For Hardware Expansion", 1993

Digital Object: ci82ks20r

Milling, Peter M. with Frank H. Maier, "Dynamics Consequences of Pricing Strategies for Research & Development and the Duffusion of Innovations", 1993

Digital Object: 3b591t66s

Moscardini, Alfredo with Patia Stoyanova, "Experiences Teaching System Dynamics At The UK Masters Level", 1993

Digital Object: hx11xz42k

Qingrui, Xu with Chen Jin, Wu Gang, "Application of System Dynamics on Policy Analysis of Resources Allocation of Scientific Research", 1993

Digital Object: 73666n901

Qingrui, Xu with Wang Weiqiang, "A Portfolio Approach to Managing Technological Innovation: Linking Systems Dynamics to Organizational Learning And Group Decision

making", 1993

Digital Object: gh93hh41s

Radzicki, Michael J. with John D. Sterman, "Evolutionary

Economics and System Dynamics", 1993

Digital Object: k930cf76f

Rego, Juan C., "Fighting Inflation In Argentina: The Crisis of 1982: A SD version of a small monetary, Cagan's fashion",

1993

Digital Object: 9w032k76q

Roman Sliwa, Kazimierz, "System thinking and the organizational growth: personnel pressure and organizational Equilibrium scissors. A case of the company "BETA"", 1993

Digital Object: bv73ch341

Roy, Rahul Kr. with P.K.J. Mohapatra, "A system Dynamics Based Methodology for Numerically Solving Transient Behavior of Queuing Systems", 1993

Digital Object: wh247915c

Ruiz Usano, Rafael with Adolfo Crespo Marquez, "Modeling Hybrid Producing System. A Possible Characterization", 1993

Digital Object: t722ht31b

Rufat-Latre, Jorge, "Transferring System Thinking And Circumscribing Problems: A Case Study", 1993

Digital Object: m613ng43h

Saeed, Khalid with Micael J. Radzicki, "A Post Keynesian Model Of Macroeconomic Growth, Instability, and Income

Distribution", 1993

Digital Object: 2801q135p

Saeed, Khalid, "The Dynamics Of Collegial Systems In the Developing Countries", 1993

Digital Object: z029pp38x

Sajedi, Sabegh Jala with Sharma Sushil Kumar, "Measuring and improving total productivity and integrated approach", 1993

Digital Object: pk02ct98c

<u>Digital Object</u>. <u>prodety oc</u>

Sastry, M. Anjali with John D. Sterman, "Desert Island Dynamics: An annotated survey of the essential system dynamics literature", 1993

Digital Object: 3n204g384

Senge, Peter M. with Rogelio Oliva, "Developing Theory of Service Quality/Service Capacity Interaction", 1993

Digital Object: s4656090k

Shimada, Toshiro with Takahiro Kojima, "Stochastic Test on

the model for Dental Dentist", 1993

Digital Object: m900pb57w

Smart, Chris with Virginia Bryant, "Enhancing cash flow forecasting by the use of system dynamic modeling techniques", 1993

Digital Object: qf85nv598

Torres, Ma Dolores Soto, "A system dynamics approach to

Kalecki's Model", 1993 Digital Object: mg74r462g

Tessem, Bjornar with Pål Davidsen, "Fuzzy System

Dynamics", 1993

Digital Object: m326mk08p

Thiel, Daniel, "Genetic Models For Explanation of Complex

Production System Dynamics", 1993

Digital Object: x059cr43x

Vennix, Jac A. M. with Wim Scheper, "Group Model-building: what does the client think of it?", 1993

Digital Object: 6w924w17f

Wang, Qifan, "An approach to appraising, diagnosing and designing the structure and function of corporation", 1993

Digital Object: r207v6746

Wang, Qifan, "Comprehensive methods of system analysis inference, synthesis and model sets for studying the socio-economic-ecosystem", 1993

Digital Object: bz60df026

Wikstorm, Hugo, "Modification of the concept "change" as a Result of working with System Dynamics model in an

Educational Setting", 1993 Digital Object: fn107g89c

Wittenberg, Jason with John D. Sterman, "Competition and Succession in the Dynamics of Scientific Revolution", 1993

Digital Object: 0z709d28c

Wolstenholme, E.F. with D.A. Corben, "Towards a Core set of

Archetypal Structure in System Dynamics", 1993

Digital Object: zg64v4317

Young, H. with Shih Hui Lo, Sy-Feng Wang, "A preliminary

Design of CSS Production-Distribution Board-Type

Simulation Game", 1993

<u>Digital Object: j9602h563</u>

Yu, Jia-di with Xiu-jin Feng, "Problems of Population Control

in China", 1993

Digital Object: st74d890m

Zahn, Erich, "Model-Based Planning for Strategic

Management An Integrated Simulation and Learning Toolkit",

1993

Digital Object: r207v675g

Zepeda Bustos, Enrique, "Expansion Policy for a Telephone

Comapany", 1993

Digital Object: tt44q5623

Utrecht, Netherlands, 1992

Conference Website, 1992

<u>Digital Object: index.htm</u>

Abstracts, 1992

Digital Object: withabstract.htm

Proceedings, 1992

Aiszhu, Lu with Hu Zheng, "An Oil-Field Planning Support System Based on System Dynamics", 1992

Digital Object: 4f16cm092

Akkermans, Henk, "Participative Modeling to Support Strategic Decision Making in Operations - A Case Study",

1992

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>cr56nj081</u>

Amsyari, Fuad, "Insertion of Input-Output Model into System

Dynamic Approach", 1992 Digital Object: ws85b061f

Aracil, Javier with Miguel Toro, "Qualitative Behavior Associated to System Dynamics Influence Diagrams", 1992

Digital Object: 8s45qt490

Bakken, Bent E., "Frequency and Experiential Learning in

Unstable Markers", 1992

<u>Digital Object: qv33sf47q</u>

Barlas, Yaman with Ibrahim Bayraktutar, "An Interactive Simulation Game for Software Project Management

(SOFTSIM)", 1992

Digital Object: pk02ct95j

Bean, Michael with Ernst W. Diehl, David P. Kreutzer, "Strategy Simulation and Scenario Planning: An Application of Generic System Structures", 1992

Digital Object: w0892v926

Bingzheng, Yang with wu Xu Guang, Yang Futuau, "Professional Training of Engineer on System Dynamics", 1992

Digital Object: kk91g3919

Cavaleri, Steven A., "System Dynamics: A Form of the

Integrative System Approach", 1992

Digital Object: f47531367

Chan, Nguyen, "Evolution Dynamics of Some Two-Phase

Systems", 1992

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>tm70nd74b</u>

Chen, Chun-Yu with Donp-Liang Hwang, "Safety Promotion of Process Operations in the Chemical Process Industries",

1992

Digital Object: cn69mn309

Corben, D.A. with E.F. Wolstenholme, "As Hypermedia based Delphi Tool for Knowledge Acquisition in Model Building", 1992

Digital Object: q811m273j

Davidsen, Pål I., "The Structure-Behavior Diagram: Understanding the Relationship Between Structure and Behavior in Complex Dynamic Systems", 1992

Digital Object: 8k71p1530

Diehl, Ernst W., "The Model as a Lens: Combining Modeling and Data Support Systems to Aid in Executive Decision-Making", 1992

Digital Object: 76537k01k

Di Stefano, Julia M., "Negotiating Needs: Using Cybernetics and Syntonics to Rewrite the Script", 1992

Digital Object: dn39xj91p

Dyner, Isaac with F. Javier Diaz S., "A Model for Management Modernization and Institutional Improvement", 1992

Digital Object: 9c67x541k

Faber, Jan with Wim Scheper, "Taming the Decision Tide within Organizations: Some Theoretical Considerations and

Experimental Results", 1992 <u>Digital Object: p5548852w</u>

Fey, Willard with Frank Spital, "The Evaluation and Development of Knowledge Acquisition in System Dynamics Studies", 1992

Digital Object: c821h363r

Frechette, Henry M. Jr. with Frank Spital, "Organization Design and the Dynamics of Performance over the Long Term", 1992

Digital Object: ww72bw59g

Giani, U. with A. Filosa, "Is Thalassemia a Dynamical

Disease?", 1992

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>br86bm61p</u>

Govindarajan, M., "System Dynamics and the Credibility

Syndrome", 1992

Digital Object: b85165599

Govindarajan, M., "Behavioural Dynamics and Marketing

Technology-Based Products", 1992

Digital Object: 5q47s6537

Guangle, Yan, "Structure Analysis of Complex Systems and

its Application", 1992

Digital Object: r494w3912

Hall, Roger I., "Investigating Organizational Learning with a Corporate System Model Using Artificial Intelligence

Procedures", 1992

Digital Object: np193t812

Harten, Aart van, "Decision Support for Storm Surge Barrier

Control", 1992

Digital Object: jq086347n

Hu, G. Gary with Shih Hui Lo, "Understanding Cyclical Pattern of Taiwan's Housing Market: A System Dynamics

Approach", 1992

Digital Object: qb98n052g

Jacob, Fatima P., "The Management of Public Distribution System in India- A Dynamic Perspective (The Case of Tamil

Nadu)", 1992

Digital Object: zs25xt12v

Jacobsen, Chanoch with Robert J. House, "The Dynamics of

Charismatic Leadership in Organizations", 1992

Digital Object: cv43pf24n

Jimenez, Salustriano with Isaac Dyner, "Research and Development for Corporate Survival: A Case Study of a

Brewery Corporation in Columbia", 1992

Digital Object: n583zd17q

Kampmann, Christian with John D. Sterman, "Do Markets Mitigate Misperceptions of Feedback in Dynamic Tasks?",

1992

Digital Object: rx914756p

Kaupe, Guido, "SDACQUIRE A Tutorial for Imparting the

Methodical Foundations of System Dynamics", 1992

Digital Object: qb98n053r

Kemeny, Jennnifer M. with W. Brian Kreutzer, "An

Archetype Based Management Team Flight Simulator", 1992

Digital Object: sj139k039

Kim, Daniel H. with Gary Burchill, "System Archetypes as a Diagnostic Tool: A Field-based Study of TQM

Implementations", 1992

<u>Digital Object: g445cx833</u>

Kleijnen, Jack P.C, "Sensitivity Analysis of System Dynamics Models: Regression Analysis and Statistical Design.", 1992

Digital Object: gm80jc733

Kreutzer, W. Brian with David P Kreutzer, Janet M. Gould, "The Quahog Oil Production Simulator: A Case Study of the Rapid Development of a Management Flight Simulator for Training", 1992

Digital Object: r494w392b

Lane, David C., "Observing the Process: Reflections On Issue Selection And Model Conceptualisation In A Case Study Concerning The Dynamics Of Programmer Recruitment", 1992

Digital Object: 4b29bp59t

Lara-Carrero, Lorenzo with Arturo Bencosme, Rodger Farrell, Racquel Benbunan, "Viasa's Microworld: A Strategic Management Learning Laboratory", 1992

Digital Object: 7d279b53w

Roche, U. La, "System Dynamics Analysis, a Prototyping Tool for Production System Design", 1992

Digital Object: j3860q99d

Litwin, George H. with Kathleen Lusk Brooke, T.R. Nelson,

"The Dynamics of Diversity", 1992

Digital Object: jw827v38r

Liz, Manuel with Margarita Vazquez, "The System Dynamics

Concepts of Model<", 1992 Digital Object: m900pb55b

Macedo, Julio with Rafael Ruiz Usano, "An Expert System for Conceiving Company Wide Quality Control Strategies", 1992

Digital Object: kw52js25j

Maier, Frank H., "R&D Strategies and the Diffusion of

Innovations", 1992

Digital Object: np193t82b

Marble, Robert P., "A Stage – Theoretic Approach to Information Systems Planning in Existing Business Entities of Recently Established Market Economies", 1992 Digital Object: dn39xj92z

Crespo Marquez, Adolfo with Rafael Ruiz Usano, "New Production Planning Systems: A System Dynamics

Perspective", 1992

Digital Object: 5425kt77v

Mashayekhi, Ali Naghi, "From Static Picture to a Dynamic

Problem Definition", 1992

<u>Digital Object: 8w32rq119</u>

Mojtahedzadeh, Mohammad T., "A Dynamic Model for

Development Planning in an Arid Area", 1992

Digital Object: 9w032k745

Mojtahedzadeh, Mohammad T. with Mohammad Kazemeyneen, Hamideh Azizkhan, "Renal Stone Model

System Dynamics Approach", 1992

Digital Object: 6t054015v

Mora, J.C. with R.S Bes, "Cross Analysis of Dynamic

Modelling of an Economical Energy System and a Dissipative

Physical System", 1992

<u>Digital Object: c821h3641</u>

Morecroft, John D.W., "Design of a Learning Environment.

The Oil Producers' Microworld", 1992

Digital Object: 348500767

Morita, Michiya with Nobuhide Tanaka, "A Simulation Analysis for Renovation of the Hierarchical Structure", 1992

Digital Object: m039kp342

Moxnes, Erling, "Continuous Models and Discrete Time

Series Data", 1992

Digital Object: 5138jz252

Moxnes, Erling, "Cartel Behaviour in Commodity Markets",

1992

Digital Object: fj236j72r

Onn, Shing-Chung with Kuang-Horng Wang, Jen-Ko Wei, Tai-Hwa Hor, "Numerical Stimulation of a New Correlation Function for the Climatic Statistical Structure of the Height

Dynamic Field", 1992

Digital Object: th83mh11t

Postma, Th. J. B. M. with M.T.Smits, S. Terpstra, C.A. Th. Takkenberg, "Personnel Planning in Health Care: An Example

in the Field Of Rheumatology", 1992

Digital Object: th83mh123

Pujantiyo, Bambang S. with Yoshio Hanzawa & Atsushi Fukuda, "A Policy Support Model for the Scheduling Transportation Projects", 1992

Digital Object: 47429t66x

Radzicki, Michael J., "MicroWorlds and Evolutionary

Economics", 1992

Digital Object: h989rm50x

Radzicki, Michael J. with W. Scott Trees, "An Institutional Dynamics Approach to the Study of Peace and World Order", 1992

Digital Object: qf85nv580

Raynolds, Peter A. with Gennie H. Raynolds, "Jog Your Right Brain (JOG): A Case Study in Knowledge Elicitation and Evaluation", 1992

Digital Object: w3763r10z

Rego, Juan C., "Dynamics of the Stabilization Process after

Argentine Hyperinflation in 1985", 1992

Digital Object: sf268q348

Reinhardt, Rüdiger with Ulrich Schweiker, "Building Learning Organizations: Implementing Organizational Learning Processes, and the Theory of Self-Referential

Systems", 1992

Digital Object: 9p290t908

Reszat, Beate, "Dissipation and Chaos in Foreign Exchange

Markets", 1992

Digital Object: rr172f73w

Richardson, George P. with David F. Andersen, John Rohrbaugh, William Steinhurst, "Group Model Building", 1992

Digital Object: x920gg02m

Roberts, Carole with Brian Dangerfield, "Estimating the Parameters of an AIDS Spread Model Using Optimisation Software: Results for Two Countries Compared", 1992

Digital Object: v405sv18d

de Rooij, A., "Does System-Dynamics Limit The Growth Of

System-Dynamics?", 1992 Digital Object: 9593vc555

Saeed, Khalid with N.L. Bach, "Chaos out of Stiff Models", 1992

Digital Object: bn999r40w

Saeed, Khalid, "Slicing a Complex Problem for System

Dynamics Modelling", 1992

Digital Object: hx11xz401

Schweiker, Ulrich with Rüdiger Reinhardt, "Implementing

Organizational Learning Processes vs. Top Down

Approaches", 1992

Digital Object: 8623jg40x

Sedehi, Habib, "System Dynamics for Budget Planning

Evaluation in Public Environments", 1992

Digital Object: vh53xd98b

Seeger, John A., ""Open" Systems, Closed Minds", 1992

Digital Object: td96kk987

Senge, Peter M., "You Can't Get There from Here: Why Systems Thinking is Inseparable from Learning

Organizations", 1992

Digital Object: 9306tg90j

Shimada, Tosiro with Hirokazu Mizushima, Takahiro Kojima,

Koichiro Okumura, "Innovation Effect on the Model for

Dental Diseases", 1992

<u>Digital Object: jq086348x</u>

Shoukath, Ali K. with N. Ramaswamy, "Catastrophic

Behaviour in System Dynamics Model for Blood Bank

Management", 1992

Digital Object: sf268q35i

Toro, M. with J.J. Arrabal, L.Romero, "Piecewise Linear

Analysis of an Influence Diagram", 1992

Digital Object: v405sv19p

Tu, Yi-Ming with Naeyi Shiao, "Integration of System Dynamics and Rule Based Reasoning Mechanism", 1992

Digital Object: 7s75dx56r

Tu, Yi-Ming with Ching-Yee Young, "A Study on the System

Dynamics Modeling of Business Technology Management

Decision Support System", 1992

Digital Object: 8049gp71f

Vázquez, Margarita with Miguel A. Quintanilla & Bruno Maltrás, "The Spanish Research and Development System: a Model for the Equilibrium Conditions Between the Offer and

the Demand of New Researchers", 1992

Digital Object: 6h441b526

Walter, John P. with Carol Lopilato, "An Artificial Intelligence Approach to Socio- Economic Simulation:

Application to the Economic Integration of Europe", 1992

Digital Object: wd376d617

Wang, Sy-Feng with Showing H. Young, "A Preliminary Experiment on Examining Thinking in a Meta-Dynamic Decision Making Environment", 1992

Digital Object: w6634n131

Wang, Qifan with Xu Bo, "Inner Mechanism of Corporations

and How to Incite Their Vigour", 1992

Digital Object: wh2479143

Wang, Qifan with Xiaobo Zhang, "The Study of the Raw Materials Industry Development in China by Using a Combined Approach of Qualitative & Quantitative Methods", 1992

Digital Object: b85165602

Wang, Qifan with Zheng Shaolian, Fu Xinhua, "System Diagnosis & Evaluation and Study of Management Techniques & Methods Application in Corporations", 1992

Digital Object: tx31r158j

Wang, Qifan with Jin Yin, "Primary Factors Dominating the Development & Changes of a Metropolis", 1992

Digital Object: qr46rj66p

Wang, Xiaoting with Limin Song, "Dominant Structure

Analysis: Another Approach", 1992

Digital Object: 6q183370p

Wijnhoven, Fons, "Model Management by Means of Computer-Based Information Systems in Managerial

Contexts", 1992

Digital Object: 057428378

Wittenberg, Jason with John D. Sterman, "Modeling the Dynamics of Scientific Revolutions", 1992

Digital Object: 1j92gs01s

Wolpert, Arlen, "Application of System Dynamics to the

Study of a Religious Experience", 1992

Digital Object: 1c18f0627

Young, Showing H. with Jenshou Yang, Sy Feng Wang, "Enhancing the Learning Effects of Dynamic Decision Game on Systems Thinking-An Experimental Study", 1992

Digital Object: gx41n210t

Zhen, Fang, "A Study of Energy Supply and Demand System on Village Level", 1992

Digital Object: x633fj093

Proceedings Supplement, 1992

Chevalley, Thierry F.D.. "Central Europe: From Central Command Economies to Free Markets", 1992

Digital Object: 0c4842788

O'Neill, Kevin. "Market Structures, Trading Strategies, and Feedback: Rethinking Neoclassical Price Discovery", 1992

Digital Object: 8049gp72q

O'Neill, Kevin. "Real-Time Tragedies: A Simulated

'Commons Learning Laboratory'", 1992

Digital Object: m900pb56m

Qinling, Zhang with Zhang Baoping. "Pansystems Theory and Automatic Causality Reasoning in System Dynamics", 1992

Digital Object: 5712mq27w

Weil, Henry Birdseye with William J. Dalton. "Risk

Management in Complex Projects", 1992

Digital Object: 0p096q74s

Bangkok, Thailand, 1991

Conference Website, 1991

<u>Digital Object: index.html</u>

Abstracts, 1991

Digital Object: withabstracts.html

Proceedings - Main, 1991

Ali, K. Shoukath with Ramaswamy N, "Setting Inventory Levels for a Centrally Located Blood Bank of a Metropolis -

A Simulation Approach", 1991

Digital Object: b56459156

Amsyari, Fuad et al, "Dynamic Modeling for Development of Java Island Ecosystem (An Approach to Development of

Archipelagic Nations)", 1991 Digital Object: fn107g883

Aresgianto, Widjajono Partowidagdo, "Policy Analysis of

Petroleum Industry in Indonesia", 1991

Digital Object: k3569n955

Arsegianto, Ram M. Shrestha, "Development of Petrochemical industry in Indonesia: A Policy

Experimentation", 1991

<u>Digital Object: 8623jg38w</u>

Bin, Xie Hong with Li Zhou Wei, "Study on S. D. Model on

the Capacity of City Population", 1991

Digital Object: 7m01c381b

Bora, M.C., "Performance of Indian Tea Industry over the

Last Decade -- Actual and Predicted", 1991

Digital Object: j6731m86k

Bowen, Michael G. with Michael J. Radzicki, "A Return to the Dynamics of Escalation and Withdrawal Behavior", 1991

Digital Object: kh04f704z

Butler, John E., "The Generation and Diffusion of Managerial

Innovations: A System Dynamics Model", 1991

Digital Object: gh93hh40h

Byrne, Matthew with Andrew Davis, "STELLA Modelling

Process for Manpower Strategy", 1991

Digital Object: zp38wx587

Câmara, Antonio S., "Formulation of System Dynamics

Models", 1991

Digital Object: xw42ns38c

Cecchini, Arnaldo with Alberto Recla, "Un Gala di Venezia: A Gaming Simulation on the "Expectations" of the Venetian

Inhabitants", 1991

Digital Object: xd07hb10m

Chan, Nguyen, "Support Method for Optimal Control of

Linear Dynamical System", 1991

Digital Object: c534g602s

Chang, Chui-Lung with Stephen Ogunlana and Khalid Saeed, "Construction Project Management: A System Dynamics

Approach", 1991

Digital Object: m326mk064

Chao, Zhang with Lui Chong-Ming, "System Dynamics Model of an Urban Water Resources Use and IT's

Application", 1991

Digital Object: 0p096q727

Chatsirisakul, Prasong with Khalid Saeed, "Dynamics of Implementation of Quality Control, Circles: The Case of a

Steel Plant.", 1991

Digital Object: q524k6905

Chiang, Rueih-Shiarng with Shaw-Er Wang Chiang, "A System Dynamics Approach To Analyze The Relationship Between Transportation and Regional Development In

Taiwan", 1991

Digital Object: m613ng39x

Corben, D. A. with E.F.Wolstenholme, "STELLA, STELLA Stack and Hypermedia in Information System Design and Assessment", 1991

Digital Object: mw22vp98q

Dangerfield, Brian, "The Proper Role for System Dynamics Models in the Process of Policy Making in Business and

Government.", 1991

Digital Object: ff365n85k

De Tombe, Dorien J., "Using the System Dynamics method

for defining the AIDS problem", 1991

Digital Object: 0g354z658

Drew, Donald R., "Transportation Impact Methodology for

Measuring Users and Non-Users Benefits", 1991

Digital Object: 6395wr78z

Duncan, Richard C., "The Life-Expectancy of Industrial

Civilization", 1991

Digital Object: 2r36vf81x

Dyner, Issac with Diana Muñoz and Alba M. Quintero,

"Complexities in Periurban Dynamics", 1991

Digital Object: w9505j33r

Ergin, Aysen with Ahmet Cevdet Yalciner, "Computer Simulation Model for Optimum Seaport Planning", 1991

Digital Object: 5d86ph42q

Fang, Fu-Kang with Li Ke-Qiang, "Approach on Educational Economics by Using the Non-equilibrium System Theory",

1991

Digital Object: 5138jz24s

Frechette, Henry with Frank Spital, "A Model of

Organizational Change", 1991 Digital Object: dn39xj90d

Govindarajan, M. with N. Ramaswamy, "Diffusion Analysis

in Marketing", 1991

Digital Object: 9z903h92h

Guo, Qincai, "Macroeconomic Multifunction Equilibrium

Growth Model of Wuhan", 1991

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>cf95jv57z</u>

Güven, Sibel, "A General Equilibrium Analysis of Income

Distribution and Development Policy", 1991

Digital Object: d504s428s

Hao-Jun, Liu with Li Xiao-Hua, Cao Pei-Dong and Yuan Qi, "Development of Large Enterprise Finance Dynamics Model

with the Workbench", 1991

Digital Object: 2z10x7405

Huusko, Antti with Boris Segerståhl, "A Heuristic Resource Allocation Algorithm for System with Uncertainty in Request

Timing; a Backtracking Strategy", 1991

Digital Object: 5999nn02q

Han, Jiuqiang with Sun Guoji and Wu Biao, "System Dynamics Simulation Language --- DYNAMOC", 1991

Digital Object: mp48sw93v

Jia, Ren'ang, "Graph Theory Analitics of SD Flow Diagram",

Digital Object: zs25xt11k

Kameyama, Saburo with Takahiro Kojima, Akira Uchino and Kinya Machida, "The Feedback Characteristics of Accounting

Dynamics", 1991

Digital Object: 44558x929

Koul, Saroj with Prem Vrat A System Dynamics Based Model for Evaluating the Performance of an Engineering Firm", 1991

Digital Object: cr56nj06g

Larsen, Erik Reimer with John D.W. Morecroft and John Murphy, "Helping Management Teams to Model: A Project in

the Consumer Electronics Industry", 1991

Digital Object: v979vk85k

Lei, Mingkai, "How to Increase Activity of Factory", 1991

Digital Object: 6395wr797

Li, Zhoug-lian with Li Jingshan, "Forecasts of National Finance Income and Amount of Currency Circulation of China", 1991

Cillia , 1991

Digital Object: c534g6032

Liguo, Cheng with Zhang Youmin, Yuan Zhengru and Yu Youshan, "Urban Underground Space Development and Civil Defence Construction ----- a Special Problem's S.D. Model", 1991

Digital Object: xp68m0756

Lu, Yue with Xinhua Fu, "Economical Quality Analysis for Industrial Enterprises", 1991

Digital Object: xp68m076g

Lu, Jiang with Di Zengru, "The Quantitative Analysis of Spatial Distribution of Population", 1991

Digital Object: z603rg196

Macedo, Julio with Rafael Ruiz Usano, "Designing Prototypes of JIT Systems Using System Dynamics Principles", 1991

Digital Object: 7p88d104x

Machuca, José A.D. When Creating and Using Games, Are We Neglecting the Essential of System Dynamics?", 1991

Digital Object: fj236j71g

Markarian, Mihran with Roman Koziol, "System Dynamics: Taming Expert Systems in the Business World", 1991

Digital Object: qv33sf455

Mashayekhi, Ali Naghi, "Dynamics of Development Cost

Structure", 1991

Digital Object: j3860q984

Milling, Peter M., "Learning and Understanding Innovation

Dynamics: A Gaming Approach", 1991

Digital Object: 2r36vf826

Mora, J.C., "Simple Quantum Chaotic Model for Fluctuating

Dissipative Systems", 1991

<u>Digital Object: 7m01c382m</u>

Morita, Michiya with Nobuhide Tanaka, "A Quantitative Analysis of Information Generation Properties of Structurally

Different Networks", 1991 Digital Object: 1v53kf57f

Munitic, Ante, "System Dynamics Computer Simulation

Model of Croatia", 1991

<u>Digital Object: 3j333m02q</u>

Narayana, M.V.S.L. with Sushil, "DYSBASE: DYnamic Simulation with DataBASE (A Software for System Dynamics

Modelling)", 1991

Digital Object: 2z10x741f

Nielsen, Anne Bjerring with Heidi C.K. Stranddorf and Erik Mosekilde, "Complex Dynamics Hyperchaos and Coupling in

a Microbiological Model", 1991

Digital Object: pr76fn105

Parayno, Phares P. with Khalid Saeed, "The Dynamics of Indebtedness in the Developing Countries: The Case of the

Philippines", 1991

Digital Object: 9p290t887

Paul, H., "An Alternative Method for Policy Synthesis of a Production-Inventory System via Model Control", 1991

Digital Object: jq086344t

Pei, Weimin, Li Yangsheng, "A System Dynamics Model for Economic Development of Old Industrial Cities", 1991

Digital Object: 8s45qt48q

Popov, Yu. S., "Macrosystem Approach for Modelling of

Regional Dynamics", 1991 Digital Object: pg15bz21q

Pujantiyo, Bambang Slamet with Yoshio Hanzawa and Atsushi Fukuda, "The Impact of Transportation Projects on

Jabotabek, Indonesia", 1991 Digital Object: xw42ns39n

Qi, Yuan, "A Simulation Software Development Workbench

to Dynamics System", 1991 Digital Object: vt1512767

Radzicki, Michael J., "Dynamic Process, Tempestuous

Relationship, and System Dynamics", 1991

Digital Object: qr46rj65d

Rego, Juan C., "Growing with Debt: Strategies for Argentina",

1991

Digital Object: h415pt20g

Roberts, Carole with Brian Dangerfield, "System Dynamics

and Statistics: Recovering the Aids Incubation Time Distribution from Right-Censored Data", 1991

Digital Object: c247f995j

Ryzhernkov, Alexander V., "Industrial Performance and a Market Structure (A Review of a Gaming Experiment)", 1991

Digital Object: w3763r096

Sabegh, Jalal Sajedi with Sushil K. Sharma, "A System Dynamics Model of a Public Sector in India", 1991

Digital Object: 6m312666k

Saeed, Khalid, "Towards a Functional Form of Capitalism",

1991

Digital Object: rn301j97z

Sharif, Nawaz with K. Ramanathan, "Measured Contribution

of Technology for Policy Analysis", 1991

Digital Object: 2801q134d

Shimada, Toshiro, "System Dynamics Teaching at a Japanese

University", 1991

Digital Object: 0c484276q

Siddiqi, Toufiq A. with Phares Parayno and Hartmut Bossel,

"Applying Systems Dynamics to Climate Change Issues",

1991

Digital Object: t435gx46q

Singhasaneh, Pitan with John E. Lukens, Apisit Eiumnoh and Harvey Demaine, "Integration of Raster-Based GIS and System Dynamics and Its Application", 1991

Digital Object: 8k71p152q

Suksawang, Orasa, "A System Dynamics Approach to

Teaching of Settlement Geography", 1991

Digital Object: nk322z308

Tao, Bai, "Design and Application of Emulation Model in Big

City's Economic Structure", 1991

Digital Object: nz806h155

Terlou, Ben with Etzel van Kuijk and Jac A.M. Vennix, "A System Dynamics Model of the Efficiency of Primary Education in Latin America", 1991

Digital Object: 9k41zx861

Thirumurthy, A. M., "Urban Dynamics of a Developing

Country", 1991

Digital Object: q237jb263

Tousséa-Oulaï, Alphonse, "Supply and Demand of Computer Personnel in Africa Developing Countries-- A System

Dynamics Model --", 1991 Digital Object: 5425kt76k

Toyoda, Yoshiaki with Shizuo Mawatari, "Mathematical Formulations of System Principles in System Dynamics",

1991

Digital Object: 0c4842770

Usano, Rafael Ruiz with Adolfo Crespo Marquez, "Computing the Optimal Production Rates in a Complex

Production System", 1991 Digital Object: r781x1002

Vallipuram, Yamuna, "Long Term Transmission of the HIV/ AIDS Epidemic:A System Dynamics Approach", 1991

Digital Object: g445cx82t

Vij, Anil K. with Prem Vrat and Sushil, "Modelling Diffusion of Energy Technologies: A System Dynamics Approach",

1991

Digital Object: fx71b450x

Wang, Hong-bin, "An Application of System Dynamics Approach to the Development Goals and Policies of the Animal Husbandry", 1991

Digital Object: p5548851m

Wang, Qifan with Xu Bo, "Analyzing the Mechanism of Joint-Venture and Township Enterprises in China", 1991

Digital Object: d504s4292

Wang, Qifan with Xinhua Fu and Yin Jin, "Enforcing

Research and Development: -- The Important Way to Get Rid of the Current Predicaments for Chinese Enterpises", 1991

Digital Object: b5645916g

Wang, Yixiang, "A Simulation Model of System Dynamics for Evaluating Dynamic Changes of Priority Sectors in

Country Industry", 1991

<u>Digital Object: sn00bg320</u>

Wei, Li Zhou with Zhou Yong, "Study on the Model for

Regional Programming", 1991 <u>Digital Object: 5712mq25b</u>

Xu, Qingrui with Jin Chen, Zhiping Wang and Zhengcheng Lee, "System Modelling on Analysis of Resource Allocation

of Technological Innovation", 1991

Digital Object: 9s161q44d

Yamamura, Etsuo with A. M. Thirumurthy, "Urban Systems Model with Reference to Essential Environmental Facilities of

Developing Country", 1991

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>b2774c72c</u>

Young, Showing H. with Kun -Tung Yu and Sy-Feng Wang, "A Design of the Public Housing Policies through the Dynamics Analysis of the Intra-Urban Migration Structure", 1991

Digital Object: n009wk30m

Zhen, Fang, "Rural Energy Development of Strategic

Research in Beijing Area", 1991 Digital Object: dz011776f

Proceedings - Supplement, 1991

Bae, Kyuhan with Young-Myung Choi, Ku-Hyun Jung, Dalgon Lee and Kwang Seok Lee, "Korea 2020: A Search for Balanced Future", 1991

Digital Object: sb397t20p

Mohapatra, Pratap K.J. with Rahul Kumar Roy, "System

Dynamics Models for Markov Processes", 1991

Digital Object: qv33sf46f

Ooshika, Yuzuru with Nobuyuki Shimizu and Junko Ooshika

Change of Japanese Dietary Life", 1991

Digital Object: 9306tg88h

Shiizuka, Hisao, "BYNAMO: System Dynamics Simulator for

Beginners and Educational Use", 1991

Digital Object: x633fj07j

Shoushen, Xie with Xu Demin and Yang Bingzheng, "Improvement of Badr's Algorithm of Robust Control

System", 1991

Digital Object: ng452191q

Vizayakumar, K. with Pratap K. J. Mohapatra, "ENSIGAME: A Simulation Game for Environmental Policy Making", 1991

Digital Object: qn59qn62b

Yasuda, Yasoi, "Simulation for a Deadly Blow to Tokyo by the Coming Next Large Earthquake", 1991

Digital Object: gm80jc72t

Jessen, Svein Arne, "The Motivation of Project Managers. A Study of Variations in Project Managers' Motivation and Demotivation by Triangulation of Methods.", 1991

<u>Digital Object</u>: v979vk86v

Chestnut Hill, MA, USA, 1990

Conference Website, 1990

<u>Digital Object: index.html</u>

Abstracts, 1990

Digital Object: withabstract.html

Proceedings, 1990

Abbas, Khaled A. A Road Provision Model Using System

Dynamics", 1990

Digital Object: b5645913n

Abbas, Khaled A., "The Use of System Dynamics in Modeling Transportation System with Respect to New Cities in Egypt",

1990

Digital Object: 2r36vf79w

Andersen, David F. Andersen with IK Jae Chung, George P. Richardson, and Thomas R. Stewart, "Issues in Designing Interactive Game Based on System Dynamics Model", 1990

Digital Object: 9z903h917

Augustine, Fred K. Jr. with Thomas D. Clark, Jr., "The Use of System Dynamics to Measure the Value of Information in the Business Firm", 1990

,

Digital Object: 9k41zx85r

Bach, N.L., with K. Saeed and J.E. Lukens, "Dynamics of Food Policy in a Centrally-Planned Economy: The Case of

Vietnam", 1990

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>mw22vp94m</u>

Bala, B.K., with M.A Satter and Md. Golam Mohiuddin, "Simulation of Food Grain Storage Management System In Bangladesh", 1990

Digital Object: zc77t7973

Bernard, John D. with D. Henry Pate, "Technical Education

Modeling and Simulation", 1990

Digital Object: 6682xm54d

Bontkes, Tjark Struif, "Simulation as a Tool for Planning of Rural Development Programmes: A Case in Southern Sudan",

1990

Digital Object: gt54m566f

Bowen, Michael G., "Contrasting Perspectives on Rationality and the Analysis of Performance Outcomes", 1990

Digital Object: cv43pf223

Braden, Charles H., "Exemplary Computer Model for a

Natural History Museum", 1990 Digital Object: 3j333m01f

Breiter, Andres E, "Dynamics of Company Excellence

Through Motivation of Employees", 1990

Digital Object: hh63td18n

Bronkhorst, E.M.with T. Wiersma and G.J. Truin, "Using Complex System Dynamics Models; an Example Concerning

the Dutch Dental Health Care System", 1990

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>2227n725z</u>

Brown, Gordon S., "Improving Education In Public Schools:

Innovative Teachers to the Rescue", 1990

Digital Object: gq67k8887

Camara, Antonio with Paula Antunes, Julia Seixas and Lia Vasconcelos Anarquia-Interfacing Hypermedia and System

Dynamics for Urban Management", 1990

Digital Object: gm80jc708

Camara, Antonio with Francisco Ferreira and Maria Julia Seixas, "Exploring "Ideas", A Multidimensional Dynamic

Simulation Approach", 1990 <u>Digital Object</u>: <u>k643bj03p</u>

Clark, Rolf Clark, "The Cost of Instability in Defense

Spending", 1990

Digital Object: 6395wr77p

Clark, Thomas D. Jr. with Victoria L. Mitchell and Karen L. Williams, "End User Computing Growth and Management

in Organizations", 1990

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>2b88qw83f</u>

Crawford, Catherine M., "A Model for Future HIV/AIDS

Incidence in New York City", 1990

Digital Object: 1r66jj58g

Darling, Thomas A. with George P. Richardson, "A Behavioral Simulation Model Of Single And Iterative

Negotiations", 1990

Digital Object: qj72pr366

Davidsen, Pal I. with Margaretha Bjurklo and Hugo Wikstrom, "Introducing System Dynamics in Schools - the

Nordic Experience", 1990 <u>Digital Object:</u> f1882413p

Davidsen, Pal I. with Leif Jarle Asheim, "A System Dynamics Approach to the Structure and the Economy of Fur Farming

and Trade", 1990

Digital Object: 1z40mb155

Davulis, John P. with Ulrich Goluke, "Building an Organizational Learning Environment", 1990

Digital Object: p2677d09k

de Tombe, D.J., "Manager Training Environment For Setting

Complex Problems", 1990 Digital Object: <u>0r967n09w</u>

Di Stefano, Julia M., "Negotiating Reality: Using Language and Influence Diagrams To Articulate Knowledge", 1990

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>rb68xv47w</u>

Dolny, Linda, "Translating Systems Thinking for People in the

World of Business", 1990 <u>Digital Object: 1r66jj59r</u>

Donnadieu, Gerard with Michel Karsky, "The Dynamics of

Behavior and Motivation", 1990

Digital Object: 2801q131k

.Dyner, I. with I.M. Giraldo, A. Moreno, D. Valencia and A.

Lobo, "Regional Energy Planning", 1990

Digital Object: 8w32rq101

Eberlein, Robert L. with David W. Peterson and William T. Wood, "Causal Tracing: One Technical Solution to the

Modeling Dilemma", 1990 Digital Object: 5m60r916k

Ehrenfeld, John R., "Developing a Communication-Oriented Ontology for Using Computer Modeling in Negotiation", 1990

Digital Object: wp989387b

Forrester, Jay W., "System Dynamics as a Foundation for Pre-

College Education", 1990

<u>Digital Object: 6d570f06v</u>

Franco, Douglas, "Policy Design in Oscillating Systems",

1990

Digital Object: 08613599h

Gavine, A. W. with E.F. Wolstenholme, "An Appraisal of System Dynamics in Assessing the Impact of Computer

Information Systems", 1990 Digital Object: kw52js248

Geogantzas, Nicholas C., "Cognitive Biases, Modeling and

Performance: An Experimental Analysis", 1990

Digital Object: 1c18f060p

Goldstein, Jeffrey, "A Nonequilibrium, Nonlinear Approach to

Organizational Change", 1990 Digital Object: fx71b4495

Goldstein, Jeffrey, "Freud's Theories in the Light of Far-from-

Equilibrium Research", 1990 Digital Object: nz806h14w

Govindarajan, M. with N. Ramaswamy, "Discontinuous

Innovation Diffusion Analysis", 1990

Digital Object: 9s161q434

Hagenson, Norodd, "System Dynamics Combined with Monte

Carlo Simulation", 1990 Digital Object: 4b29bp58j

Henderson, Simon M. with Eric F. Wolstenholme, "The Application of a Dynamic Methodology to Assess the Benefit

of a Battlefield Information System", 1990

Digital Object: tb09jq545

Homer, Jack B., "Cocaine Use in America: The Evolution of a

Dynamic Model", 1990

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>f47531324</u>

Jambekar, Anil B., "System Dynamics Mapping Applied to

Influence Mental Models: A Case Study", 1990

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>dr26zf79n</u>

Jiang, Xiaodong, "Challenge and Opportunity: The View of Management on the Employment Problem of China", 1990

Digital Object: g445cx808

Karsky, Michel, "The Development of System Dynamics in

France", 1990

Digital Object: mw22vp965

Kim, Daniel H., "Total Quality and System Dynamics: Complementary Approaches to Organizational Learning",

1990

Digital Object: vd66wh17w

Klaue, Thomas, "Management Decision Support Simulations

for Technology Investment Planning", 1990

Digital Object: 34850073d

Knol,, Onno M. with Geert O. Nijland, Marcel W.L. Bovy, Pieter Jan M.T. Stallen, Floor M. Brouwer and Paul J.J. Veenendaal, "Modeling Complex Economic-Ecological Interactions in the Agricultural Sector in the Netherlands", 1990

Digital Object: x633fj04q

Kristensen, Heidi with Lars Risbo, Erik Mosekilde and Jacob Engelbrecht, "Complex Dynamics in Bacterium-Phage

Interactions", 1990

Digital Object: gb19fq56z

Kuipers, Hans A. with Jac. A.M. Vennix and Sjoerd Kooiker,

"Organizing Home Care in the Future: Using System Dynamics to Assess Organizational Changes", 1990

Digital Object: ms35tt68z

Kumar, Rakesh, "Simulation Experiments in Corporate

Planning For a Steel Plant", 1990

Digital Object: vh53xd947

Kuroda, Koji with T.H. Mark Tsaur, "Urban Growth Modeling Under the Limitation of Transportation Facilities - Case of

Bangkok", 1990

Digital Object: s1785350c

La Roche, U. with Georg Fischer, "Simulation of Interactive

Business Strategies and Operations", 1990

Digital Object: 4j03dg599

La Roche, U. with Georg Fischer, "System Dynamics Analysis as a First Step to Implement Flexible Operation

Manufacturing", 1990

Digital Object: tq57p852m

Li, Zhouwei, "On Reliability Improvement of S.D. Model",

1990

Digital Object: 2801q132v

Li ,Wei Zhou with Zhou Yong, "The Application of S.D.

- I/O/O Model to the Improvement of Regional Industrial

Structure and the Economic Development", 1990

Digital Object: dv140b367

Macedo, Julio, "Designing a Manufacturing Function as a Competitive Weapon Using the Reference Approach", 1990

Digital Object: 1g05fw298

Machuca, Jose A. D. with Carlos Roman, "Economic Policy and Monetary Policy: A System Dynamics Conceptualization", 1990

Digital Object: z890sb91x

Mandal, Purnendu with Pratap K. J. Mohapatra, Ashok Jain and V.K.C. Sanghi, "Dynamics of Flow of Scientist in

Government Research Establishments", 1990

Digital Object: j6731m841

Mandinach, Ellen B. with Hugh F. Cline, "Systems, Science,

and Schools", 1990

Digital Object: rf55zt12f

Mashayekhi, Ali N., "System Dynamics in Strategic

Planning", 1990

Digital Object: r494w390s

McCold, Paul E., "A Numerical Sensitivity Analysis of Process Delay in the Incarceration of Juvenile Offenders",

1990

Digital Object: nv935k85d

Milling, Peter M. Milling, "Time - A Key Factor in Corporate

Strategy", 1990

Digital Object: vh53xd95h

Morecroft, John D.W. with Kees A J M van der Heijden, "Modelling the Oil Producers: Capturing Oil Industry Knowledge in a Behavioural Simulation Model", 1990

Digital Object: rv043b492

Moxnes, Erling, "System Dynamics and Decisions Under

Uncertainty", 1990

Digital Object: pk02ct930

Munitic, Ante with Tonko Bakovic, Dusan Ramicand Slavko Simundic, "Computer Simulation of Shipbuilding Production

Process Management", 1990 Digital Object: 6h441b49w

Naill,Roger with Sharon Belanger, Adam Klinger and Eric Petersen, "An Analysis of the Cost-Effectiveness of U.S. Energy Policies to Mitigate Global Warming", 1990

Digital Object: qf85nv54w

Nyhart, J.D. with D.K. Samarasan, "Generic Computer Tools as Aids in Negotiation: The Issue of User Adoption", 1990

Digital Object: 5425kt759

Pei, Weimin with Liu Shu-an and Wang Dingwei, "A Decision Support System for System Dynamics Modeling",

1990

Digital Object: dr26zf80d

Polowczyk, Jan, "Microstructure and Macrobehavior of

Centralized and Decentralized Systems", 1990

Digital Object: 76537k009

Powell, Stephen G., "An Evaluation of Behavioral Simulation

Models of OPEC", 1990

Digital Object: b5645914x

Quaadgras, Anne, "Building Large Dynamic Models for Fun

and Profit", 1990

Digital Object: s1785351n

Raczynski, Stanislaw, "Pasion: Object-Oriented Simulation on

the PC", 1990

Digital Object: 2z10x7384

Rahn, R. Joel with Song Yuzhu Effects of Stochasticity on an Aggregate Dynamic Model of Commodity Cycles", 1990

Digital Object: gm80jc71j

Ratanawijitrasin, Sauwakon with David F. Andersen, George P. Richardson and Irene Lurie, "The Implementation of Welfare Reform Initiatives: A Preliminary System Dynamics

Model", 1990

Digital Object: 9w032k72m

Richmond, Barry, "Systems Thinking: A Critical Set of Critical Thinking Skills for the 90's and Beyond", 1990

Digital Object: 1831d2617

Ryzhenkov, Alexander V., "Teaching Experiments with a Simulation Model of Universal Commodity Production", 1990

Digital Object: 8g84n4630

Saeed, Khalid, "Bringing Practicum to Theory-based Social Science Disciplines: An Illustration with a User-friendly Simulation Laboratory on Issues of Economic Development",

1990

Digital Object: 8k71p1505

Saeed, Khalid with Nguyen Luong Bach, "Is Deterministic

Chaos Only a Property of Models?", 1990

Digital Object: 2f75rs440

Samarasan, Dhanesh K., "Negotiation as Discovery and

Design", 1990

Digital Object: jw827v37g

Sanghi, V.K.C., "Comments on the Close Similarityy Between Indian Population Projections from the Constrained Coalition and Logistic Model and the Census, Government of India and U.N. Estimates", 1990

Digital Object: 1j92gr99z

Sedehi, Habib with Alessandro Gambaro and Federico Lanza, "A Dynamic Model to Evaluate Mixed Automobile Fuel Market in Italian Environment", 1990

Digital Object: 8k71p151f

Senge, Peter M. with John D. Sterman Systems Thinking and Organizational Learning: Acting Locally and Thinking Globally in the Organization of the Future", 1990

Digital Object: 6q183367c

Sharma, S.K with P. K.J. Mohapatra and M. D. Tyagi, "Synthetic Policy Design in System Dynamics Model: Some Observations", 1990

Digital Object: sq87cb82g

Shimada, Toshiro with Saburo Kameyama, Kinya Machida, Akira Uchino and Minoru Watanabe, "Simulation Model of

Japanese Welfare Annuity System", 1990

Digital Object: d217r7146

Simons, Kenneth L., "New Technologies in Simulation

Games", 1990

Digital Object: cc08hz54x

Steinhurst, William with George Backus, "Application of System Dynamics to an Integrated Economic and Environmental Policy Assessment", 1990

Digital Object: xg94j662c

Su, Mao-Kang with Huan-Chen Wang, "The Spread of '88 Shanghai Type-A Hepatitis: A System Dynamics Model And

Analysis", 1990

Digital Object: f4753133d

Suksawang, Orasa, "Children's Creative Development

Training Program", 1990

<u>Digital Object: rr172f71b</u>

Suksawang, Orasa, "Dynamics of Cooperative Development",

1990

Digital Object: jq086343j

Sushil with B. John, "System Dynamics Modeling of Group

Behavior: A Conceptual Framework", 1990

Digital Object: 2801q1334

Swart, John with Peter Goodman and John W. Hearne, "A Conservation Model for Black Rhino", 1990

Digital Object: 0z709d25j

Thomsen, Jesper Skovhus with Erik Mosekilde, Erik Reimer Larsen and John D. Sterman, "Mode-Locking and Chaos in a Periodically Driven Model of the Economic Long Wave", 1990

Digital Object: tm70nd72s

Tinker, Robert F., "Teaching Theory Building Modeling: Instructional Materials and Software for Theory Building", 1990

Digital Object: c247f9948

Toro, M. with A. Ollero and J. Aracil Interactive Multicriteria Optimization in System Dynamics Models", 1990

Digital Object: xw42ns373

Vasquez, Margarita with Javier Aracil and Manuel Liz, "Some Conceptual Problems in the System Dynamics Models Building Process", 1990

Digital Object: p8419566g

Vennix, Jac A. M. with Jan Gubbels, Luc D. Verburghand Doeke Post Eliciting Group Knowledge in a Computer-Based Learning Environment", 1990

Digital Object: c821h362g

Vennix, Jac A.M. with Willem J. Scheper, "Modeling as Organizational Learning: an Empirical Perspective", 1990

Digital Object: j098zv75n

Verburgh, Luc with Jan Gubbels, Doeke Post and Jac Vennix, "Model-Based Analyses of the Dutch Health Care System", 1990

Digital Object: rf55zt140

Wang, Dingwei with Pei Weiming, "A Simulation Support System for Public Education Investment Strategy Analysis", 1990

Digital Object: x633fj068

Wang, Qifan with Huimin Fu and Ti Shi, "Studying Decision Making of Enterprises Under New Circumstances", 1990

Digital Object: g445cx81j

Wang, Qifan with Xiao Chen and Yu Lijuan, "Studying the Impact of Science and Technology on the Economic Growth in a Central City", 1990

Digital Object: k930cf73m

Wang, Qifan with Li juan Yu, "Strategy Study on Entire

Coordinated Development of China", 1990

Digital Object: 9593vc53m

Wang, Qifan with Yao Zhiping, "The Study of Dynamical

Systems' Nonlinear Characteristic", 1990

Digital Object: tb09jq55f

Wang, Yanjia, "A System Dynamics Model of Socio-Economic Development of Harbin in China", 1990

Digital Object: 6m3126659

Watts, K.M. with E.F. Wolstenholme, "The Application of a Dynamic Methodology to Assess the Benefit of a Logistics

Information System in Defense", 1990

Digital Object: f4753134p

Wei, Hongsen, "Introduction of System Dynamics in Urban (Regional) Coordinated Development Planning", 1990

Digital Object: wh2479100

Weil, Henry Birdseye with Rayford L. Etherton, Jr., "System

Dynamics in Dispute Resolution", 1990

Digital Object: 7d279b52m

Winch, Graham W., "Consensus Building in the Planning

Process", 1990

Digital Object: 7h14b665q

Wittenberg, Jason, "On the Very Idea of a System Dynamics

Model of Kuhnian Science", 1990

Digital Object: p2677d10b

Wolstenholme, E.F. with A. Gavine, S. Henderson and K.M. Watts, "The Design of a Dynamic Model Methodology for the Assessment of Computerized Information Systems", 1990

Digital Object: sb397t19x

Wu, Jianguo with Yaman Barlas and John Vankat, "Modelling Patchy Ecological Systems Using the System Dynamics

Approach", 1990

Digital Object: rf55zt158

Wuestman, Eric A., "Sowing Supply: Compensating Responses by Rural Coca Economics to Intervention in the

Cocaine Market", 1990

<u>Digital Object: 8g84n4648</u>

Yan, Guangle, "System Dynamic Research to China's

Inflation", 1990

Digital Object: 9p290t87z

Yang, Jen-Shou with Showing H. Young, "A System Dynamic Approach to the Environmental Problems in Taiwan", 1990

Digital Object: sf268q330

Zhang, Xiaoyong with Yu Zhangand Guangbin Mong, "System Dynamics Simulation for the Management of a

College", 1990

Digital Object: 4q77g908r

Stuttgart, Germany, 1989

Conference Website, 1989

<u>Digital Object: index.html</u>

Abstracts, 1989

Digital Object: withabstract.html

Proceedings, 1989

lwani, Mazen J., "The Planning and Controlling of Infantry and Artillery Joint Combat Operation", 1989

Digital Object: 2v23wb51f

Aracil, Javier with Miguel Toro, "Generic Qualitative Behavior of Elementary System Dynamics Structures", 1989

Digital Object: 8w32rq098

Bakken, Bent E., "Learning in Dynamic Simulation Games;

Using Performance as a Measure", 1989

Digital Object: zg64v4296

Barlas, Yaman, "Tests of Model Behavior that Can Detect Structural Flaws: Demonstration with Simulation

Experiments", 1989

Digital Object: dr26zf78c

Bianchi, Nicola, "System Dynamics as a Tool for Historians:

The Role of Software", 1989 Digital Object: q811m2710

Bodholdt, Brian with Bjarke B. Christensen, Jacob Engelbrecht, Erik Mosekilde and Jeppe Sturis, "Modeling Control of DNA-Replication in Bacterial Cells", 1989

Digital Object: 9k41zx84g

Brehmer, Berndt, "Feedback Delays and Control in Complex

Dynamic Systems", 1989 Digital Object: n583zd16f

Breiter, Andres E., "A Successful Management Training Institution Must Interact Intensively with its Environment",

1989

Digital Object: 1z40mb13m

Coyle, R. G., "System Dynamics and Defence Analysis", 1989

Digital Object: 8049gp684

Diehl, Ernst W., "A Study on Human Control in Stock-

Adjustment Tasks", 1989

<u>Digital Object: cr56nj04x</u>

DiStefano, Julia M., "A Metalanguage Communication, Confidence and CommitmentA New Perspective on Influence

Diagrams", 1989

Digital Object: cj82ks165

Drew, Donald R. with Antonio A. Trani and Lev A. Malakhoff, "System Dynamics Modeling of Air Warfare",

1989

Digital Object: dn39xj88c

Dyner, Isaac with Luz Mery Berrio and Adriana Bolivar,

"Elements for Periurban Dynamics", 1989

Digital Object: d217r712n

Feldberg, Rasmus with Carsten Knudsen, Morten Hindsholm and Erik Mosekildev, "Non-Linear Dynamic Phenomena in

Electron Transfer Devices", 1989 <u>Digital Object: hq37w634s</u>

Forrester, Jay W., "The System Dynamics National Model:

Macrobehavior from Microstructure", 1989

Digital Object: 2v23wb52q

Foschiani, Stefan, "Development and Use of System

Dynamics Models as Tools for Strategic Planning of Flexible

Assembly Systems", 1989 Digital Object: mc87q745k

Goumas, Th. with Ar. Papasavvas and D. V.

Papaconstantinou, "Energy Supply Modelling: The Case of the

Cyclades", 1989

Digital Object: 5t34t301q

Graham, Alan K. with Peter M. Senge and John D. Sterman, "Computer-based Case Studies in Management Education and

Research", 1989

Digital Object: 5712mq22h

Gupta, Govind, "A System Dynamics Model for Automation",

1989

Digital Object: kd17db57r

Hald, B.G. with C.N. Laugesen, C. Nielsen, E. Mosekilde, E. R. Larsen and J. Engelbrecht, "Rössler Bands in Economic

and Biological Systems", 1989

Digital Object: 7d279b502

Hall, Roger I., "A Training Game and Behavioral Decision Making Research Tool: An Alternative Use of System

Dynamics Simulation", 1989 Digital Object: gm80jc69h

Hommel, M.B. with C. McGowan, "Creating System Dynamics Models Hierarchically Using SADT", 1989

Digital Object: k0698s16g

Jacobsen, Chanoch with Yitzhak Samuel, "Planned

Organizational Change: Theory, Model, Data and Simulation",

1989

Digital Object: ws85b0605

Kameyama, Saburo with Takahiro Kojima, Akira Uchino and Kinya Machida, "Accounting Measurement and Methodological Characteristics of Accounting Dynamics", 1989

Digital Object: n87108010

Kim, Daniel H., "Learning Laboratories: Designing a

Reflective Learning Environment", 1989

Digital Object: 6682xm534

Klaue, Thomas with Michael Veitinger, "Flexible Manufacturing and it's Benefits for the Financial Situation of an Enterprise -A System-Dynamics- Assessment on Investment Calculation-", 1989

Digital Object: 8s45qt465

Klieinhans, Andreas M., "Knowledge-Based Modelling", 1989

Digital Object: qz20t993v

Kluwe, R. H. with C. Musiak and H. Haider, "Modelling the

Process of Complex System Control", 1989

Digital Object: 5t34t3020

LaRoche, U., "Modelling Business Strategies for Verification

of Planning", 1989

Digital Object: n009wk28k

Lehmann, Frank with Thomas Lehner and Jürgen Beckmann, "A System-Dynamics Examination of the Effects of the

Mahaweli-Project in Sri Lanka", 1989

Digital Object: 7d279b51b

Li, Zhou-wei with Zhou Yong, "A S.D. Model for Rational Exploitation and Utilization of Water Resources in Arid and Semi-arid Areas", 1989

Digital Object: x059cr41c

Lyneis, James M. with Maurice Gluckman, "Marketing Analysis and Forecasting as a Strategic Business Tool", 1989 Digital Object: 70795s22v

Macedo, Julio, "Designing a Manufacturing Policy Using the Reference Approach and Alternative System Dynamics

Support Methods", 1989 <u>Digital Object: kp78h123w</u>

Mashayekhi, Ali N., "Water Resources Development

Planning", 1989

Digital Object: k930cf70s

Meadows, Dennis, "Gaming to Implement System Dynamics

Models", 1989

Digital Object: sf268q31f

Merten, Peter P., "Loop-Based Strategic Decision Support

Systems- Theory and Application", 1989

Digital Object: f4753130k

Morecroft, John D. W. with David C. Lane and Paul S. Viita,

"Modelling a Biotechnology Startup Firm", 1989

Digital Object: k643bj02d

M#ller-Merbach, Heiner, "The Structured Systems Approach

for the for the Design of Optimisation and Simulation

Models", 1989

Digital Object: 8g84n462q

Naill, Roger F. with Sharon D. Belanger, "A System

Dynamics Model for National Energy Policy Planning", 1989

Digital Object: 0z709d230

Pei, Weiman, "Fuzzy Evaluation on the Validity of System

Dynamics Models", 1989 Digital Object: 1831d260z

Rahn, R. Joel, "Aggregate Dynamics of a Population of

Commodity Cycle Models", 1989

Digital Object: m326mk05v

Rego, J. V., "Schedule Delays and New Financing for the

Argentine Electricity Sector Growth", 1989

Digital Object: ff365n849

Richards, Edward T., "The Origins of Mass Warfare: A

System Dynamics Approach", 1989

Digital Object: 9306tg85p

Richardson, George P. with Peter M. Senge, "Corporate and Statewide Perspectives on the Liability Insurance Crisis",

1989

Digital Object: v118rx94s

Richardson, George P. with Jac A.M. Vennix, David M. Anderson, John Rohrbaugh and W.A. Wallace, "Eliciting

Group Knowledge for Model-Building", 1989

Digital Object: q524k687v

Roche, Maurice, "System Dynamics Applications in the

Sector of Electricity", 1989 Digital Object: ww72bw56n

Ryzhenkov, A.V., "A Critique of Roemer's Conception of

Exploitation", 1989

Digital Object: 8049gp69d

Saeed, Khalid, "A DYNEX-Based Learning Laboratory for

Economic Development Planning", 1989

Digital Object: pg15bz20f

Saeed, Khalid, "Government's Ability to Manage Political Conflict over the Course of Economic Development", 1989

Digital Object: 44558x911

Sancar, F. H. with S. Allenstein, "System Dynamics

Simulation of Spatial Character,", 1989

Digital Object: d504s427h

Schmidt, Dieter, "Computerbased Decision Support of the Strategic Planning and Strategic Management with System Dynamic Models Illustrated by the Example of the German

Federal Railway", 1989 Digital Object: gb19fq54d

Senge, Peter M., "Organizational Learning: A New Challenge

of System Dynamics", 1989 Digital Object: v979vk82r

Sterman, John D., "Misperceptions of Feedback in Dynamic

Decision Making", 1989 Digital Object: kd17db581

Vázquez, Margarita with Manuel Liz, "System Formalitation

and Models Building", 1989 Digital Object: v979vk831

Wang, Qifan with Bingyi Yang, "A Study on the Coordinated Development of the R&D and Socio-Economy for a Typical Large City in China Using System Dynamics Approach",

Digital Object: 1n79hn37g

Wang, Qifan with Wang Ying, "A System Dynamics Approach to the Function of the Economic Leverages in

China's Economy", 1989 Digital Object: 5138jz23h Wang, Qifan with Hongshan Yang and Manling Yang, "A Socio-Economy Development Strategy Study of a Typical Underdeveloped Coastal Open City", 1989

Digital Object: 2r36vf78m

Wang, Qifan with Tingchun Huang, Huimin Fu and Jinqua Qui, "A Study of Shanghai's Industrial Structure", 1989

Digital Object: 3r075b85t

Wang, Qifan with Zhiping Yao and Guangle Yan, "Chaos

Study in System Dynamics", 1989

Digital Object: bc387254f

Weidlich, Wolfgang, "Synergetics and Social Science", 1989

Digital Object: kp78h1245

Weil, Henry Birdseye with Kenneth P. Veit, "Corporate Strategic Thinking: The Role of System Dynamics", 1989

Digital Object: 1z40mb14w

Winch, Graham W., "Tomorrow, Today: System Dynamics

Models or Expert Systems?", 1989

Digital Object: 2b88qw825

Wolstenholme, Eric F. with Sattar A. Al-Alusi, "Improving Insight and Understanding by Optimising System Dynamics",

1989

Digital Object: df65vs647

Xu, Quingri with Keyie Jin, "The Coordinative Development Between R&D and Tech-Acquisition in China", 1989

Digital Object: 5425kt741

Xu, Qingri with Hanping Li, "Dynamic Modelling and Policy Analysis on Technological Progress and the Change of Industrial Structure", 1989

Digital Object: 086135987

Xu, Jie with Wan Xuemei and Yan Guangle, "Quantitative Analysis of Inflation Issue in China", 1989

Digital Object: cr56nj056

Xu, Qingrui with Zhu Keqin and Li Junjei, "A System Dynamic Model and Policy Analysis for National Education

and Economy Development", 1989

Digital Object: 4q77g907g

Yang, Ching T. with Ansheng Cao, "A Study of Sensitive

Test", 1989

Digital Object: tq57p851b

Yang, Manlin, "The Dynamic Relationship Between Transportation and Other Industries in China", 1989 Digital Object: f4753131v

Zhao, Wen-Huang with Wang Hong-Bin and Gu Lin-Ming, "An Application of System Dynamics to the Research on the Strategy of Rural Development in Heilongjiang Province", 1989

Digital Object: gb19fq55p

La Jolla, CA, USA, 1988

Conference Website, 1988

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>index.html</u>

Abstracts, 1988

Digital Object: withabstract.html

Proceedings, 1988

Alwani, Mazen M. with Eric F. Wolstenholme and A.A. Al-Hudaib, "The Design and the Testing of Plans at Government Level in Kuwait", 1988

Digital Object: d504s425z

Beckmann, Jürgen with Nicolai V. Engelhardt, "System Dynamics as a Support for Cash Management Expert Systems", 1988

Digital Object: xk81k4056

Cavana, Robert Y. with Eric Haywood, "A System Dynamics

Model of the New Zealand Economy", 1988

Digital Object: x346dn82v

Dangerfield, Brian C. with Carole A. Roberts, "A Model for Exploring Scenarios Surrounding the Spread of AIDS in the U.K.", 1988

Digital Object: fq978c330

Diehl, Ernst W., "Participatory Simulations as Training Tools – A Study Based on the Market Growth Model", 1988

Digital Object: db78tw90m

Finkenwirth, Andre with Georg Doll, "System Dynamics Simulations for the Management of a Commercial Bank", 1988

1900

Digital Object: pg15bz19p

Ford, Andrew, "System Dynamics and Uncertainty: Results of Two Applications of Formalized Sensitivity Analyses with System Dynamics Models of the Electric Utility Industry", 1988

988

Digital Object: 8c97m691q

Fritz, Richard G., "The Effect of Linguistic Structure on the Analytic Paradigm of System Dynamics", 1988

Digital Object: s7526x30d

Fritz, Richard G., "Evaluating the Impact of Financial Repression on the Economic Development Pattern of the

Philippines", 1988

Digital Object: 8c97m6920

Fugleberg, Ole with David F. Andersen, "Sensitivity of Econometric Estimates of System Parameters to Changes in Sampling Intervals, Measurement Error, and Process Error",

1988

Digital Object: d504s4267

Graham, Alan K., "Generic Models as a Basis for Computer-

Based Case Studies", 1988

<u>Digital Object: h128nz28n</u>

Homer, Jack B. with Peiwei Mi, "SDNET: An Integrated Communications Network and Database for the International System Dynamics Community", 1988

Digital Object: 8p58px319

Homer, Jack B. with Ivan Somers, "Defense Program Lifecycle Management: A Dynamic Model for Policy

Analysis", 1988

Digital Object: 9w032k702

Jessen, Svein A., "Can Project Dynamics be Modelled?", 1988

Digital Object: 9880w830j

Karsky, Michael, "The World Oil Market: A System

Dynamics Approach", 1988 Digital Object: 2z10x736k

Keloharju, Raimo J.J., "Multi-Criteria Optimization in System

Dynamics", 1988

Digital Object: qz20t992k

Kivijärvi, Hannu with Markku Touminen, "Financial and Production Planning in a Manufacturing Firm: Dynamic and

Multi-Attribute Strategic Analysis", 1988

Digital Object: h989rm452

Klaue, Thomas, "Capital Investment Planning for New Technologies- A System Dynamics Assessment on Economic

Efficiency", 1988

Digital Object: s4656088j

Kumar, Rakesh, "Corporate Simulation Modelling for Strategic Planning: A Modular Approach Based on System

Dynamics Method", 1988

<u>Digital Object: c247f992q</u>

Lei, Mingkai with Xiaoyong Zhang, "A Model of System

Dynamics on Factory Management", 1988

Digital Object: pn89dr87j

Levine, Ralph L. with Jane L. Pearson and Nicholas Ialongo,

"Modeling the Dynamics of a Family in Crisis", 1988

Digital Object: 2r36vf77b

Milling, Peter M., "Subjective Knowledge Bases in Corporate

Policy Making", 1988

<u>Digital Object: 4t64h581s</u>

Morecroft, John D.W., "Strategic Microworlds and System

Dynamics Modelling", 1988

<u>Digital Object: 0c4842745</u>

Radzicki, Michael J. with Michael G. Bowen, Robert G. Kuller and Hector H. Guerrero, "The Dynamics of Escalation

Phenomenon", 1988

Digital Object: op096q71z

Saeed, Khalid, "System Dynamics Modelling for the Design

of Change", 1988

Digital Object: nk322z287

Shiizuka, Hisao with Fumie Kouchi, Tomoko Toishi and Etsuko Toyoda, "System Behaviors on Educational

Problems", 1988

Digital Object: 5m60r9159

Sterman, John D., "Modeling Managerial Behavior:

Misperceptions of Feedback in a Dynamic Decisionmaking

Experiment", 1988

Digital Object: vd66wh16m

Sturis, Jeppe with Eric Mosekilde, "Bifurcation Sequence in a

Simple Model of Migratory Dynamics", 1988

Digital Object: gt54m5655

Swart, Johan, "Behavioural Sensitivity of the Lotka-Volterra

Model", 1988

Digital Object: t435gx45f

Toro, M. with F. Gaona and Javier Aracil, "Oscillations and

Chaos in Ecological Populations", 1988

Digital Object: cf95jv56p

Uhran, John J. Jr. with Nassir Ghiaseddin and Ramzi K.

Bualuan, "Expert System Dynamics Modeling with GURU",

1988

Digital Object: nz806h13m

Vennix, Jac A. M. with Jan W. Gubbels, Doeke Post and Henk J. Poppen, "A Structured Approach to Knowledge Acquisition In Model Development", 1988

Digital Object: rf55zt115

Vermeulen, P.J. with W.J. Rossouw and M.J. Joubert, "A Decision Support Model for University Management", 1988

Digital Object: xp68m072c

Wallace, Stuart D. with Fahriye H. Sancar, "An Integrative Approach to Water Resource Management: An Application in

Madison, Wisconsin", 1988 Digital Object: 4b29bp578

White, Norman F., "The Relationship Between Health Care Interventions and Morbidity: Some Counter-Intuitive Implications of a Socio-Ecological Model", 1988

Digital Object: n583zd155

Wolstenholme, Eric F., "The Effectiveness of Management

Information Systems", 1988 Digital Object: z603rg17n

Xia, Yun Guan with Wan Kang Chen, "Description of Microeconomics by System Dynamics", 1988

Digital Object: 08613597z

Yang, Ching T. with Ansheng Cao, "Using System Dynamics

Method to Analyse an Enterprise", 1988

Digital Object: ws85b059d

Yang, Shi Shen, "Inventory Control and Forecasting", 1988

Digital Object: z029pp36c

Young, Showing H. with Iwan B. Santoso, "A System Dynamics Approach to the Car Ownership Trend in Taiwan

Urban Areas", 1988

Digital Object: 9k41zx836

Zhang, Xing, "The Application of System Dynamics in Solving a Dynamic Input-Output Model with Delays", 1988

Digital Object: pk02ct92q

Shanghai, China, 1987

Conference Website, 1987

<u>Digital Object: index.html</u>

Abstracts, 1987

Digital Object: withabstract.html

Proceedings, 1987

Adler, Karen J., "Depression, Perception and Cognition", 1987

Digital Object: vt151273d

Bakken, Bent E., "A System Dynamics Approach to Group

Formation and Productivity", 1987

Digital Object: bv73ch30x

Bakken, Bent E., "Simulation Games - Do People Really

Learn?", 1987

Digital Object: c821h358w

Bapna, Raj Kumar with Sushil K. Sharma, "A Quantitative Performance Measure and Its Application to System

Dynamics", 1987

Digital Object: 5t34t300f

Bapna, Raj Kumar with Sujoy Ghose and Sushil K. Sharma, "Beyond DYNAMO: Future System Dynamics Simulation

Programming", 1987

Digital Object: r781x095d

Barlas, Yaman with Stanley Carpenter, "A Fundamental Philosophy of Science Question and Validation of System

Dynamic Models", 1987 Digital Object: tx31r1560

Breiter, Andres E., "Must Government Owned Enterprises Be

Less Efficient Than Private Ones?", 1987

Digital Object: nz806h12b

Clark, Thomas D., "Parks and Natural Resources

Management: A Systems Study", 1987

Digital Object: 0g354z63q

Davidson, Pål I. with John D. Sterman and George Richardson, "A Petroleum Life Style Cycle Model for the United States with Endogenous Technology, Exploration,

Recovery, and Demand", 1987 Digital Object: fn107g86j

Diallo, Amadou with R. Joel Rahn, "Application of Modal Analysis to Large System Dynamics Models", 1987

Digital Object: 8p58px298

Doll, Georg, "Sales-Oriented Product-Innovation-Rates A New System Dynamics Approach to Research & Development Budgeting", 1987

Digital Object: np193t766

Drew, Donald R. with Lee D. Han, "System Dynamics Model of Infrastructure Induced Development of Taiwan", 1987

Digital Object: g158c198n

Eberlein, Robert L. with James H. Hines, "Model Restructuring", 1987

Digital Object: h415pt19q

Fang, Meiqi, "A Dynamic Modelling System with Chinese Character DYNAMO as the Kernel --Software Tool for

System Dynamics", 1987 Digital Object: jm215704j

Ford, Andrew with Peter Gardiner, "Bringing the Results of the Bonneville Project to the Classroom", 1987

Digital Object: 37720w96s

Guetzkow, Harold, "Development and Utilization of Global/

World Models in International Affairs", 1987

Digital Object: 8623jg36b

Horiuchi, Toshiyuki with Wang Mohang, Akira Shimizu and Toshiro Simada, "Design and Analysis of the Development

Model in Chiba Prefecture", 1987

Digital Object: c821h3595

Hu, Yukui with Suling Jia, "System Dynamics Model for Studying the Impact of Tech-Progress on Economics", 1987

Digital Object: 7m01c377r

Jiang, Yongning, "Thought Criteria for Use of System

Dynamics", 1987

Digital Object: hm50v917m

Jin, Hui with Bao Lui and Jisong Kou, "Research of Decision and Planning on the Development of Tianjin Can Industry-

Application of System Dynamics", 1987

Digital Object: gh93hh38g

Jutila, Sakari T., "Dynamic Modeling of Adoption, Rejection

and Life Cycles of Innovations", 1987

Digital Object: 9s161q42v

Kameyama, Saburo Kameyama with Takahiro Kojima, Akira Uchino and Kinnya Machida, "Accounting Dynamics – Its

Concepts and Model", 1987

<u>Digital Object: jh3449948</u>

Keloharju, Raimo, "Simplification by Planning: The Third

Way", 1987

Digital Object: 70795s21k

Kishi, Mitsuo with Keitaro Noda, Yuji Yamashita and Katashi Taguchi, "A Prototype Expert System for System Dynamics

Modelling", 1987

Digital Object: dv140b324

Lambert, André with Louis Lohle-Tart, "A Systemic View of the Population of China, Today and Tomorrow", 1987 Digital Object: q524k6859

Lee, Jiyang and Qifan Wang, "Applying System Dynamics to the Study of Pharmacokinetics and Pharmacodynamics", 1987

Digital Object: c821h360x

Li, Puhua with Chunpeng Tang, "SD Model of Urban Water

Using of Tianjin", 1987

<u>Digital Object: sn00bg30f</u>

Lin, Ruiji, "CISD- - A Normative Method for Technology

Assessment", 1987

Digital Object: 7w62fs28m

Millen, Roger Neil, "Process/Production Control: A System

Dynamics Study", 1987

<u>Digital Object: 3b591t63z</u>

Milling, Peter M., "Manufacturing's Role in Innovation Diffusion and Technological Substitution", 1987

Digital Object: n009wk279

Moffatt, I., "Towards an Integrated, Intelligent Knowledge

Based System for Dynamic Modelling", 1987

Digital Object: 1n79hn35x

Paul ,H., "A System Dynamics Model of Transportation

Energy Demand", 1987

Digital Object: n583zd14w

Qin, Datang with Tongrun Zhao and Zhishan Wu, "An

Application of System Dynamics to Beijing Urban Ecosystem

Research", 1987

Digital Object: <u>0r967n07b</u>

Rahn, R. Joel, "Aggregation of Oscillating Subsystems", 1987

Digital Object: 5138jz227

Rego, Juan with Juan A. Vega, "Probabilistic Generation of Scenarios for Argentina, Using a Elemental Harrod-Domar

Model of Growth", 1987

<u>Digital Object: 8p58px301</u>

Roberts, Nancy with Tim Barclay and Tim Kreutzer,

"Modeling Tools for Problem-Solving", 1987

Digital Object: n8710800q

Sancar, Fahriye Hazer, "Implementation and Evaluation of a Modeling Approach to Community Development Planning Meeting the Challenge of Paradigm Breakdown", 1987

Digital Object: j9602h54j

Schoenberg, Ronald with Albert J. Bergersen, "Decomposing the Long Wave Through a Non-Parametric Stochastic

Measurement Model", 1987 Digital Object: ww72bw55c

Senge, Peter, "Catalyzing Systems Thinking within

Organizations", 1987

Digital Object: 5d86ph405

Shimada, Toshiro Shimada with Kenji Fukushima, Hirokazu Mizushima, Kinya Machida and Akira Uchino, "A Simulation

Model for Dental Diseases", 1987

Digital Object: 0v838j62n

Shorb, Alan McK, "Money- A Systems View", 1987

Digital Object: sx61f463r

Sun, Dongchuan Sun, "R-SD: The Comprehensive

Development and Utilization of Water Resources of Rivers",

1987

Digital Object: h989rm44s

Tao, Jianhua with Ming Tang, Xing Zhang and Jinfang Chen, "The Mechanism and Program of Demand and Supply of Talent in ESE (Education-Society-Economy) System", 1987

Digital Object: r494w3891

Wang, Qifan, "Philosophical Views and Basic Theories of

System Dynamics", 1987

<u>Digital Object: q811m269z</u>

Wang, Qifan with Bingyi Wang, "The Comparative Study of

System Dynamics and Synergetics", 1987

Digital Object: fb494s81f

Wang, Qifan with Jianglin Dong, "A Look into the Future of

Microelectronics in China", 1987

Digital Object: gf06gk977

Wang, Qifan with Guangle Yan, "The Parameter Quasi-Optimization for System Dynamic Models", 1987

Digital Object: 00000h41b

Wang, Qifan with Haizhou Huang, "The Comparative Study on System Dynamics and Grey System Theory", 1987

Digital Object: 6969zh912

Wang, Qifan with Haizhou Huang, "The System Dynamics Analysis of the National Financial and Monetary System of

China", 1987

Digital Object: kk91g3901

Wang, Qifan with Ma Shan, "Some of the Limits to the Growth of Big City in China", 1987

Digital Object: dv140b34p

Wang, Qifan with Bing Wu and Jianglin Dong, "Economic Structure Changes and Their Impacts on Chinese Economy", 1987

Digital Object: vh53xd93z

Wang, Qifan with Xinnong Yang, "The Coordinative Development of Boomtown in Industry, Society in China", 1987

Digital Object: 3197z490w

Wang, Xiaoting with Qifan Wang, "The Behavior of Industrial and Investment Structures in the Change of Demand and Supply", 1987

Digital Object: b56459113

Wang, Hongbin with Demin Yao, "The System Dynamics Model for Policy Analysis of the Forest Industry System", 1987

Digital Object: xs55mw57b

Wu, Jianzhong with Gang Wu, "Rural Dynamics: A Study on the Exploitation and Protection of the Rural Resources in a Southern Province of China", 1987

Digital Object: gm80jc67z

Wu, Wenhua with Chingrui Xu and Shaozhong Jiang, "General System Dynamics Simulation Software System – ZU-DYNAMO", 1987

Digital Object: gm80jc687

Xia, Yunguan Xia with Wangkang Chen, "The Study of Planned Economy and Market Economy of Oil and Engine Demand in the Equilibrium System through S.D.", 1987

Digital Object: tt44q559s

Xu, Chingrui Xu with Shaozhong Jiang, Yiqun Xing and Jiasheng Wang, "Dynamic Modeling and Policy Analysis for National R&D Resource Allocation Decisions", 1987

Digital Object: c534g6007

Yang, Ching T. with Zi-yuan Xu, "A Tentative SD Model Applicable to the Study of Local Education Development Strategy and Policy Analysis in the Urban Area of Shanghai", 1987

Digital Object: vx021z96s

Zhang, Jue, "Control and Administration of the Investment Hanger and Consuming Expansion", 1987

Digital Object: 3j333m005

Zhang, Nai-guang with Cheng-hong Hu, "A System Dynamics Model and Policy Analysis for Rural Socio-Economic

Development of a Provincial Lake Area", 1987

Digital Object: 5425kt72g

Zhu, Mingjie with Chenghong Hu, "Application of System Dynamics to Cardiovascular System Biofeedback Regulation of BP for Hypertensives", 1987

Digital Object: 348500724

Seville, Spain, 1986

Conference Website, 1986

<u>Digital Object: index.html</u>

Abstracts, 1986

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>withabstract.html</u>

Proceedings, 1986

Alonso, Juan C. with Javier A. Alonso and Manuel Quintanilla, "Modeling the Common Crane (Grus grus)

Population Wintering in Iberia", 1986

Digital Object: 7w62fs27b

Andersen, David F. with Catherine Crawford, Sue R. Faerman and Erik Mosekilde, "A Simulation Model of Occupational Injury and Illness Causation and Regulation", 1986

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>fj236j706</u>

Andretta, M. with M. Lugaresi, P. Mazzanti and R. Serra, "MAPS: an Expert Advisor for the Qualitative Analysis of

Dynamical Systems", 1986

<u>Digital Object: fx71b448w</u>

Antunes, Paula with António Camara, "A New Approach to

Environmental Impact Assessment", 1986

Digital Object: 37720w95h

Arif, M. Tasrif with Khalid Saeed, "Economic Growth and Development Policy in Oil Dependent Indonesia", 1986

Digital Object: r781x0944

Balbi, J.H with N. Balbi, G. Girolami, P. Orenga and G. Simonnot, "Identification of Dynamic Systems", 1986

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>c247f991f</u>

Barton, Patrick with Mike Bull, "Planning Conservation Programs Decision Support with the Conservation Policy

Analysis Model", 1986 Digital Object: 6969zh88r

Beijdorff, R. O., "CRISYS: A Model of the Criminal Justice

System in the Netherlands", 1986

Digital Object: j3860q959

Beijdorff, R.O., "Development of a Policy-Supporting Simulation Model of the Records Management System of the

Dutch Public Authorities", 1986

Digital Object: dr26zf75j

Breiter, Andres Esteban, "Is Systems Dynamics Rate of

Diffusion Slow?", 1986

<u>Digital Object: ng452188d</u>

Bueno, Jose María with José A. D. Machuca, "The Role of the

Women in Business Management", 1986

Digital Object: 8336hk44s

Büttner, Peter, "Molecule and Generic Structure for Synergy",

1986

Digital Object: w6634n106

Cabrer Borras, Bernardino with Amparo Sancho Perez,

"Prospective Study of the Footwear Sector.", 1986

Digital Object: th83mh077

Câmara, A. with P. Antunes, M. Pinheiro and J. Seixas,

"Linguistic Dynamic Modelling Using Logic Programming",

1986

Digital Object: kd17db56g

Chong-Hui, Fan with Zhang Yi-Min, "The Time Delay and

Oscillation of Economic System", 1986

Digital Object: xk81k404x

Diehl, Ernst W., "A Multi-Sector Model of Inventory-

Production Fluctuations: The Impact of Local Information on

Global Performance", 1986 Digital Object: 70795s209

Eberlein, Robert L., "Full Feedback Parameter Estimation",

1986

Digital Object: w0892v89w

Eberlein, Robert L., "Identifying and Displaying Important

Feedback Paths", 1986

Digital Object: 4m90fc43m

Eijdems, H.H.E.W. with D.J. Sweeny, B.J. Brouwer, W.R. Snel and J.M. den Breeje, "Industrial Site Planning as a Tool to Control Regional Employment -A DYNAMO Model -",

1986

Digital Object: 3197z488v

Fontela, Emilio with Antonio Pulido and Ana del Sur, "The Causal Structure of the Wharton-UAM Model of the Spanish

Economy", 1986

Digital Object: tm70nd69g

Forrester, Jay W., "Lessons from System Dynamics

Modeling", 1986

Digital Object: gf06gk96z

Gaci, M. with A. Babaamer LSC: A Portable Continuous

Simulation Software", 1986 Digital Object: 6d570f049

Garcia, Moisés Garcia with Francisco Serrano Moracho, "System Dynamics and Circulatory Analysis: Proposals for an

Alliance", 1986

Digital Object: zg64v428x

Gil, I. with M.I. Aguinagalde, M. Graña, J. Dolado and F.J. Torrealdea, "Dynamical Interaction between Languages: Castilian and Basque a System Dynamics Model", 1986

Digital Object: 3197z4894

Gómez-Cia, T. with Laura Roa Romero and Lazo Zbykowski,

"Dynamic Analysis of the Influence of Reanimation

Treatment in Burned Patients", 1986

Digital Object: n296xg798

González Cristobal, Jose Carlos with Gregorio Fernández, "EASDM: An Expert Aid for System Dynamics Modelling",

1986

Digital Object: kw52js230

Hall, Roger I. A System-Behavioral Methodology for

Business Policy Research", 1986

Digital Object: 6969zh891

Herremans, Albert with Philippe Wilmes, "Evaluation of the Benefits from Using System Dynamics on Personal Computers for Corporate Financial Management", 1986

Digital Object: 0r967n062

Homer, Jack with Richard John and William Cotreau, "A Dynamic Model for Understanding Eating Disorders", 1986

Digital Object: tq57p8481

Keloharju, R. with E. F. Wolstenholme A Case Study in

System Dynamics Optimisation", 1986

Digital Object: js957060d

Kleinhans, Andreas, "A Behavior Analysis Expert System for

System Dynamics Models", 1986

Digital Object: vx021z95h

Kivijärvi, Hannu with Margareta Soismaa, "An Investment and Pricing Problem: A System Dynamics Approach to the

Differential Games", 1986

Digital Object: td96kk93v

Krallmann, H. with B. Rieger, "Development of a Common Communication and Control System for System Dynamics

Type of Simulation Models", 1986

Digital Object: jm2157020

La Roche, U., "Competitors' Reactions to Introduction of a

New Product, A Selling Case", 1986

Digital Object: ww72bw543

Merten, Peter P., "Know-how Transfer by Multinational Corporations to Developing Countries - A System Dynamics

Model with Spiral Loops", 1986 <u>Digital Object: m613ng38n</u>

Milling, Peter M. Decision Support for Marketing New

Products", 1986

Digital Object: td96kk944

Mosekilde, Erik with Dan René Rasmussen, Henrik Jensen, Jeppe Sturis and Jørn Jespersen, "Autonomeous Chaotic Behaviour in a Generic Resource Allocation Problem", 1986

Digital Object: 6969zh90s

Moxnes, Erling, "Interfuel Substitution in Oecd-European

Electricity Production", 1986

<u>Digital Object: 9g54z204p</u>

Narchal, R.M., "Study of Demand Behavior: A Modular

Approach", 1986

Digital Object: gm80jc644

Norris, James M. A System Dynamics Model of Sexual

Harassment", 1986

Digital Object: v118rx927

O'Callaghan, Ramon, "A System Dynamics Perspective on

JIT-Kanban", 1986

Digital Object: gx41n208s

Oostveen, J.P. with D.J. Sweeny, A. deWeyer, E.v.d. Leest, "Does Stock Control Need Modelling or Simply Experience?

System Dynamics of Hospital Linen", 1986

Digital Object: 5712mq20z

Oostveen, J.P. with D.J. Sweeny, "Prospectives for Growth: A System Dynamics Study of the Roman Catholic Priest

Population of the Netherlands", 1986

Digital Object: gm80jc65d

Pla-López, Rafael, "Study by System Dynamics of the Problem of the Equalization of the Gain Rate", 1986

Digital Object: gm80jc66p

Radzicki, Michael J., "On Extending the Institutionalist

Paradigm: The Appropriate Place for System Dynamics within

the Economics Profession", 1986

Digital Object: h989rm43h

Richardson, George P. with David F. Andersen and Robert E. Lamitie, "Modeling School Finance Policy Using Simulation

to Test A Priori Assumptions", 1986

Digital Object: 2227n724p

Roa, Laura with A. Cantero, A Solis Galera and A.Franco, "Computer Model of the Renal Filter Control System", 1986

Digital Object: rb68xv46m

Rodriguez Delgado, Rafael System Dynamics in a G.S.T.

Framework", 1986

Digital Object: nz806h112

Saeed, Khalid, "Limits to National Development: & Resources

or Resource Allocation Processes?", 1986

Digital Object: v692tq69w

Seppälä, Risto, "A Policy Analysis Model and the Development of the Finnish Forest Sector", 1986

Digital Object: fn107g858

Shimada, Toshiro with I.Tokunaga, A.Otaki and T.Okubo, "A Simulation Model of the Tokyo Metropolitan Region", 1986

Digital Object: br86bm56t

Soto Torres, M. D. with R. Fernández Lechón, "Employment

Policy and Expectations", 1986

Digital Object: vt1512724

Steinberg, Marian N., "Using System Dynamics to Evaluate Policies for Managing New York's Hard Clam Fishery: Some

Unexpected Insights", 1986

Digital Object: x059cr382

Sterman, John D., "Testing Behavioral Simulation Models by

Direct Experiment", 1986

Digital Object: 3x8175030

Tabucanon, M.T. with K. Saeed and Q. Suhail, "Modeling Fuel Pricing Policy and Consumption Patterns", 1986

Digital Object: 8336hk452

Toro, Miguel with Javier Aracil, "Chaotic Behavior in Predator-Prey-Food System Dynamics Models.", 1986

Digital Object: rr172f681

Torrealda, F.J. with J. Dolado, F. Ferreres and M. Graña, "Multifacetted Modelling in System Dynamics", 1986

Digital Object: ft8498141

Toval A. with A. Requena, S. Martinez, J. Monreal, "SDSE,

System Dynamics Software in Education", 1986

Digital Object: 5138jz21z

Toval, A. with A. Requena, S. Martinez and J. Monreal, "Murcia A/I, a Mixed System Dynamics and Linear

Programming Model for Regional Investment Planning", 1986

Digital Object: h702qr04j

Vapenikova, Olga, "The Development of Dysmap2", 1986

Digital Object: w6634n11g

Villazón, César, "A Dynamic Model of Portfolio Selection:Analysis of Bifurcations", 1986

Digital Object: f1882412d

Vincente, Silvio Martínez with Alberto Requena and Ambrosio Toval, "A Model of Doñana Rabbits", 1986

Digital Object: w3763r07n

Wang, Qifan with Yang Xinnong, "A Study of System Dynamics from the View of System Theory", 1986

Digital Object: 9019sk42n

Wang, Qifan with Guangle Yan, "Studying the Relationship among the Whole, Parts and Environment of a System

Dynamic Model", 1986

<u>Digital Object: 6682xm52v</u>

Wang, Qifan with Xiaobo Zhang Studying Dynamic Effects of Industrial Capital Retrofit and Energy Price Adjustment on

Energy Development in China", 1986

Digital Object: h702qr05t

Wang, Qifan with Dong Jianglin, "A Strategic Study on the Development of Electronic Industry in China", 1986

Digital Object: q811m268p

Wheeler, Frederick P., "Focusing on the Growth Rate of

Technological Adoption", 1986

Digital Object: wm118671z

Wolstenholme, E. F. with A. S. Al-Alusi, "A Case Study in

Army Combat Modelling", 1986

Digital Object: 9g54z205z

Zhao, Chogjie with Chingrui Xu, "Feedback and Delay in Planned Economy System", 1986

Digital Object: 2n49tk12g

Keystone, CO, USA, 1985

Conference Website, 1985

<u>Digital Object: index.html</u>

Abstracts, 1985

Digital Object: withabstract.html

Proceedings, 1985

Ammentorp, William with Paul Gunderson, "Catastrophe Theory and Public Policy: The Dynamics of Provider Behavior in the Nursing Home Industry", 1985

Digital Object: k930cf666

Digital Object: k930cf666

Digital Object: k930cf666

Andrade, Raul S., "Modeling a Public Employment Office:

Report on a Pitfall", 1985

<u>Digital Object</u>: 9019sk41c

<u>Digital Object</u>: 9019sk41c

<u>Digital Object</u>: 9019sk41c

Backus, George A. with Jeffrey S. Amlin, "Combined Multidimensional Simulation Language, Database Manager and Sensitivity/Confidence Analysis Package for System

Dynamics Modeling", 1985

Digital Object: bv73ch28w

Digital Object: bv73ch28w

Digital Object: bv73ch28w

Barlas, Yaman, "Comparing the Observed and Modelgenerated Behavior Patterns to Validate System Dynamics

Models", 1985

Digital Object: 3x8175005 Digital Object: 3x8175005 Digital Object: 3x8175005

Bradley, Mark A., "A Dynamic Approach to Investigate

Household Car Ownership and Usage", 1985

<u>Digital Object</u>: nk322z26p <u>Digital Object</u>: nk322z26p <u>Digital Object</u>: nk322z26p

Breiter, Andrew S., "Gaining Acceptance for a Systems'

Dynamics Models", 1985 Digital Object: 1z40mb12b <u>Digital Object</u>: 1z40mb12b <u>Digital Object</u>: 1z40mb12b

Breiter, Andrew S. with Mariangela Gasparotti, "The

Dynamics of Robots' Introduction in the Electric Appliances

Industry", 1985

Digital Object: df65vs62p Digital Object: df65vs62p Digital Object: df65vs62p

Bull, Mike with Andrew Ford and Roger Naill, "The Importance of Feedback in the Pacific Northwest Electric

Conservation Planning Model", 1985

Digital Object: db78tw861
Digital Object: db78tw861
Digital Object: db78tw861

Câmara, A.S. Câmara with J.A. Fernades, M.G. Viegas, A.P. Amaro, "System Dynamics Modelling Analysis Techniques--

A Pragmatical Appraisal", 1985

Digital Object: pr76fn09d
Digital Object: pr76fn09d
Digital Object: pr76fn09d

Câmara, A. with M. Pinheiro, P. Antunes and J. Seixas, "Linguistic Simulation in Planning Theory and Application",

1985

Digital Object: 41688156c
Digital Object: 41688156c
Digital Object: 41688156c

Cats-Baril, William L. with Wifred Roth and Richard H. Zeliff, "A System Dynamics Model to Examine the

Effectiveness of Research and Education in Reducing Societal

Costs Due to Low Back Pain", 1985

<u>Digital Object: 41688157n</u> <u>Digital Object: 41688157n</u> <u>Digital Object: 41688157n</u>

Charlesworth, J. A., "The Dynamics of Transportation

Systems", 1985

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>db78tw879</u> <u>Digital Object</u>: <u>db78tw879</u> <u>Digital Object</u>: <u>db78tw879</u>

Clark, Rolf with Albert A. Pisani, "Defense Resource

Dynamics", 1985

Digital Object: qz20t9901

Digital Object: qz20t9901

Digital Object: qz20t9901

Diehl, Ernst W., "Adjustment Dynamics in a Static Input-

Output Model", 1985

Digital Object: m326mk021
Digital Object: m326mk021
Digital Object: m326mk021

Dolci, Paolo V., "A System View of Transportation System",

1985

Digital Object: 2n49tk095
Digital Object: 2n49tk095
Digital Object: 2n49tk095

Dolci, Paolo V. with Maria A. Puddu, "INFLOW: from Influence to Flow Diagram in System Dynamics", 1985

<u>Digital Object</u>: 6h441b48m <u>Digital Object</u>: 6h441b48m <u>Digital Object</u>: 6h441b48m

Eberlein, Robert L., "Linear Analysis and Model

Simplification", 1985

<u>Digital Object: 2b88qw80m</u> <u>Digital Object: 2b88qw80m</u> <u>Digital Object: 2b88qw80m</u>

Eberlein, Robert L. with Qifan Wang, "Statistical Estimation

and System Dynamics", 1985

<u>Digital Object</u>: w9505j28w

<u>Digital Object</u>: w9505j28w

<u>Digital Object</u>: w9505j28w

Eidson, John C. with Charles H. Braden and Dale F. Schultz,

"Period Doubling and Approach to Chaos in a Simple

Context", 1985

<u>Digital Object: rf55zt10w</u> <u>Digital Object: rf55zt10w</u> <u>Digital Object: rf55zt10w</u>

Eriksen, Hans Esmann with Erland Hejn Nielsen, "A Report on the Utilization of the MOSES Computer as a Tool in Development and Dessimination of System Dynamics

Models", 1985

Digital Object: 9306tg84d

Digital Object: 9306tg84d

Digital Object: 9306tg84d

Franco, Douglas, "The Banking System: A System Dynamic

Profile", 1985

<u>Digital Object</u>: w6634n07w <u>Digital Object</u>: w6634n07w <u>Digital Object</u>: w6634n07w

Fritz, Richard G., "Economic Development and Financial Deepening: A Study of Causation and Dynamics", 1985

<u>Digital Object</u>: w3763r06c <u>Digital Object</u>: w3763r06c <u>Digital Object</u>: w3763r06c

Gardini, L. with H. Sedehi and R. Serra, "A Reduced Dynamic Model for Evaluating the Impact of Man on the Environment",

1985

Digital Object: gb19fq51k
Digital Object: gb19fq51k
Digital Object: gb19fq51k

Garga, Krishan Kumar with N. K. Gupta and B. Thapar, "Dynamics of Power Supply and Demand", 1985

Digital Object: dn39xj873
Digital Object: dn39xj873
Digital Object: dn39xj873

Górecki, H. with A. Korytowski, "On Relations Between

Feasible Observations and Decisions", 1985

Digital Object: p5548846r Digital Object: p5548846r Digital Object: p5548846r

Gould, Janet Marjorie, "Artificial Intelligence: A Tool for

System Dynamics", 1985

<u>Digital Object</u>: g158c1963

<u>Digital Object</u>: g158c1963

<u>Digital Object</u>: g158c1963

Graham, Alan K. with D. Neal Scogin, "Generic Models as Educational Tools: Teaching About Managing Technology

Conversions", 1985

Digital Object: b5645908s

Digital Object: b5645908s

Digital Object: b5645908s

Gupta, N.K. with Krishan Kumar Garga, "Future of

Aluminium Demand in India-A System Dynamics Approach",

1985

Digital Object: 3f462q42f Digital Object: 3f462q42f Digital Object: 3f462q42f

Hines, James H., "System Dynamics National Model Interest

Rate Formulation: Theory and Estimation", 1985

Digital Object: 9880w829s Digital Object: 9880w829s Digital Object: 9880w829s

Homer, Jack B., "'By Prescription Only': A Computer Simulation Game for Understanding the Emergence of New

Medical Treatments", 1985

Digital Object: 5m60r913r

Digital Object: 5m60r913r

Digital Object: 5m60r913r

Huot, Jean-Claude with Yves Sylvestre, "An Application of System Dynamics to the Construction Management of a Major

Building", 1985

<u>Digital Object</u>: gx41n207h <u>Digital Object</u>: gx41n207h <u>Digital Object</u>: gx41n207h

Jenkins, Allan, "Bringing Systems Thinking to a General

Audience", 1985

Digital Object: \$7526x28c Digital Object: \$7526x28c Digital Object: \$7526x28c

Jiaoliang,Liu with Yin Liuying and Liu Yongkang, "An Analysis on the Impact of the Population Control on Chinese

Economic Development", 1985 <u>Digital Object</u>: <u>0z709d21f</u>

Digital Object: 0z709d21f

Digital Object: 0z709d21f

Jie, Zhao Chong, "System Dynamica Generalized Modeling

for Forecasting Multiproduct Substitution", 1985

Digital Object: w6634n085
Digital Object: w6634n085
Digital Object: w6634n085

Kampmann, Christian E., "Disaggregating a Simple Model of

the Economic Long Wave", 1985

Digital Object: nc581523j Digital Object: nc581523j Digital Object: nc581523j

Khanna, Indra K. with N. Singh and Prem Vrat, "System Dynamics in Urban Transportation Planning and Policy

Analysis", 1985

Digital Object: q237jb238 Digital Object: q237jb238 Digital Object: q237jb238

Kreutzer, David P., "A Microcomputer Workshop Exploring

the Dynamics of Arms Races", 1985

Digital Object: m613ng37c Digital Object: m613ng37c Digital Object: m613ng37c

Kurono, Hironori, "Information Network and Risk

Management", 1985

<u>Digital Object:</u> 8w32rq07q <u>Digital Object:</u> 8w32rq07q <u>Digital Object:</u> 8w32rq07q

Levine, Ralph L. with Mary Van Sell and Beth Rubin, "A

Model of Burnout in the Work Place", 1985

Digital Object: w9505j295 Digital Object: w9505j295 Digital Object: w9505j295

Lodwick, Weldon A. Lodwick and Ralph Levine, "Finding Qualitative Behavior Modes: The Use of Interval Analysis to Perform Sensitivity, Stability, and Error Analysis on Dynamic

Models", 1985

Digital Object: 0v838j603 Digital Object: 0v838j603 Digital Object: 0v838j603

Lyneis, James M., "Leverage and the Performance of Electric Utilities: How Feedback Assumptions Affect Policy

Conclusions", 1985

Digital Object: qf85nv512
Digital Object: qf85nv512
Digital Object: qf85nv512

Maday, Clarence J., "Dynamic Scheduling of Flexible

Manufacturing Systems", 1985

Digital Object: 8910kc24s Digital Object: 8910kc24s Digital Object: 8910kc24s

Mandal, Purnendu with Eric F. Wolstenholme, "National Development Policies for Developing Countries", 1985

<u>Digital Object</u>: 8910kc252 <u>Digital Object</u>: 8910kc252 <u>Digital Object</u>: 8910kc252

Moffatt, I., "A Conceptual Framework for Modelling the

Dynamics of Environmental Systems", 1985

Digital Object: qj72pr33c Digital Object: qj72pr33c Digital Object: qj72pr33c

Morrison, Foster, "Predictability and Forecasting", 1985

Digital Object: d504s424p Digital Object: d504s424p Digital Object: d504s424p

Mosekilde, Erik with Steen Rasmussen, Henrik Joergensen, Flemming Jaller and Claus Jensen, "Chaotic Behaviour in a

Simple Model of Urban Migration", 1985

<u>Digital Object</u>: zg64v426c <u>Digital Object</u>: zg64v426c <u>Digital Object</u>: zg64v426c

Narchal, R.M., "A Simulation Model for Corporate Planning

in a Steel Plant", 1985

Digital Object: ws85b0584
Digital Object: ws85b0584
Digital Object: ws85b0584

Narchal, R.M., "A System Dynamics Model for Corporate

Planning for an Engineering Company", 1985

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>bv73ch295</u> <u>Digital Object</u>: <u>bv73ch295</u> <u>Digital Object</u>: <u>bv73ch295</u>

Nijland, G.O. Nijland with J.H.G. Klabbers, G. J. Truin and A.J. M. Plasschaert, "Dynamics of Dental Care in the Netherlands: A System Dynamics Approach", 1985

Digital Object: gb19fq52v

Digital Object: gb19fq52v

Digital Object: gb19fq52v

Olson, Lars, "A Dynamic Model of the Atlantic Salmon Fisheries Under Distant and Home Water Harvesting", 1985

<u>Digital Object</u>: g732dt54w <u>Digital Object</u>: g732dt54w <u>Digital Object</u>: g732dt54w

Peterson, Steven, "Using STELLA and System Concepts to

Teach Microeconomics", 1985

<u>Digital Object</u>: qf85nv52b

<u>Digital Object</u>: qf85nv52b

<u>Digital Object</u>: qf85nv52b

Powell, Sonja C., "An Analysis of Congressional Process based on the Work of Karl W. Deutsch: A System Dynamics

Model", 1985

Digital Object: cz30q992t
Digital Object: cz30q992t
Digital Object: cz30q992t

Pugh, Alexander L. III with D. Ross Hunter and Craig A. Stephens, "Packaged System Dynamics Models", 1985

Digital Object: 3t9467737

Digital Object: 3t9467737

Digital Object: 3t9467737

Richardson, John M. Jr., "Developing Nation: A System

Dynamics Model", 1985

Digital Object: 00000h399

Digital Object: 00000h399

Digital Object: 00000h399

Richmond, Barry, "STELLA: Software for Bringing System

Dynamics to the Other 98%", 1985

Digital Object: g445cx77z

Rose, Mark with Phil Merk, "Forecasting the Demand for a New Drug in a New Market: When History Does Not Repeat

Itself", 1985

Digital Object: h415pt18f

Saeed, Khalid Saeed, "Poverty, Hunger, and Development

Policy", 1985

Digital Object: k3569n93m

Sancar, Fahriye H. with Robert J. Cook Aids for Customizing

Generic System Dynamics Models: A Community

Development Example", 1985 Digital Object: 6969zh866

Sancar, Fahriye H. with Robert J. Cook, "Cognitive Criteria

for Structuring System Dynamics Models", 1985

Digital Object: p8419564x

Sedehi, H. with P. Verrecchia, "An Evaluation of the Management of Stocks in a Chemical Company", 1985

Digital Object: s46560878

Senge, Peter M., "System Dynamics, Mental Models, and the

Development of Management Intuition", 1985

Digital Object: hd76sj757

Shreckengost, Raymond C. with Ray Thompson, "The

Financial Dynamics of Small Business Growth and Survival",

1985

Digital Object: qj72pr34n

Sichling, Georg H. with Petra Sichling, "What is Economic

Energy?", 1985

Digital Object: n009wk261

Silva-Midences, Jorge, "Systems Simulation for Regional Analysis. An Application of Matrix Input-Output to Istmo De

Tehuantepec", 1985

Digital Object: wh247904v

Sinha, Gopal with Goutam Dutta, "A System Dynamic Model

of Blast Furnace for Project Evaluation", 1985

Digital Object: nc5815253

Sterman, John D., "A Skeptic's Guide to Computer Models",

1985

Digital Object: 2n49tk116

Sterman, John D. with Dennis Meadows, "STRATEGEM-2:

A Microcomputer Simulation Game of the Kondratiev Cycle",

1985

Digital Object: w6634n09f

Sterman, John D. with George P. Richardson, "An Experiment to Evaluate Methods for Estimating Fossil Fuel Resources",

1985

Digital Object: 6969zh87g

Sun, Feixiang with Shaozhong Jiang, "The Application of System Dynamics to the Analysis of GERT Networks", 1985

Digital Object: 9p290t85d

Swart, Johan, "Sensitivity of an Ecological System Dynamics

Model to Combination Parameter Changes", 1985

Digital Object: qn59qn60s

Vescuso, Peter, "Using STELLA to Create Learning Laboratories: An Example from Physics", 1985

Digital Object: 8k71p1459

Wang, Qifan with Xiaoting Wang, "The Analysis of the

Accumulation Rate in China", 1985

Digital Object: x633fj025

Wang, Qifan with Yang Xin Nong, "Studying Technological Progress and its Impact on Economic Growth in China", 1985

Digital Object: 8s45qt44m

Wang, Qifan with Xiaobo Zhang, Xiaoting Wang, Xingnong Yang and Yuqing Xiu, "Stimulations and Obstructions to the

Economic Growth of China", 1985

Digital Object: 8w32rq080

Warkentin, Merrill E., "MRP and JIT: Teaching the Dynamics of Information Flows and Material Flows with System Dynamics Modeling", 1985

Digital Object: np193t75x

Wheeler, Frederick P., "The Irregular Disturbance of Control

Policy in a Dynamic System", 1985

Digital Object: xp68m0713

Wolstenholme, E. F., "Algorithmic Control Modules for

System Dynamics Models", 1985

Digital Object: 73666n86f

Wolstenholme, Eric F., "A Methodology for Qualitative

System Dynamics", 1985

Digital Object: t148g1753

Wu, Jien-Chung with Huan-Chen Wang and Mao-Kang, "Some Applications of the Macro-socioeconomic Model-SD

to a Province of China", 1985

Digital Object: 3x817502q

Young, David F., "KBSIM- A Knowledge Based Tool and its

Use in Model Preprocessing", 1985

<u>Digital Object</u>: 2z10x7359

Young, Showing H. with Tai Ma and Chien M. Chao, "A Simulation Model for Managing the Parking Systems of Kaohsiung: A System Dynamics Approach", 1985

Digital Object: 8s45qt45w

Oslo, Norway, 1984

Conference Website, 1984 Digital Object: index.html Abstracts, 1984 <u>Digital Object</u>: <u>withabstract.html</u> Proceedings, 1984 Anderson, David F. with David P. McCaffrey, Paul McCold and Doa Hoon Kim,"Regression and Case Studies of Public Programs: Discrepant Findings and a Suggested Bridge", 1984 Cámara, António S. with José G. A. de Meneses, João P. A. Fernandes, Ana P. N. Amoro and M. Garca Viegas,"Water Resources Management of Algarve-Interfacing System Dynamics and Multiobjective Programming", 1984 Clark, Rolf, "System Dynamics and the User: A View from the Trenches", 1984 Daniels, David with Jane K. Boorstein,"Aid to Families with Dependent Children: A System Dynamics Model", 1984 DiStefano, Julia M., "Focus on FeedbackApplication of System Dynamics to Public Speaking", 1984 Forrester, Jay W.,"The System Dynamics National Model--Objectives, Philosophy, and Status", 1984 Gervasio, Vincenzo," A System Dynamics Approach to Corporate Modelling", 1984 Goluke, Ulrich," Towards a General Theory of Adaptive Systems", 1984 Gottschalk, Peter, "System Dynamics Modelling in a Cable Manufacturing Corporation", 1984 Graham, Alan K.,"Introduction to the System Dynamics National Model Structure", 1984 Gustafsson, Leif with Miroslaw Wiechowski,"Experiences in Teaching System Dynamics", 1984 Homer, Jack B.,"Worker Burnout: A Dynamic Model with Implications for Prevention and Control", 1984 Jensen, Klaus Skovbo with Jesper Skavin, Erik Mosekilde, Christian Binder and Stig Pramming, "Simulating the Absorption of Insulin from a Subcutaneous Depot", 1984 Meadows, Donella H. with Dennis L. Meadows, "Improving System Dynamics Models Trough Use of Management Games

Mohapatra, Pratap with Kailas C. Sahu and Madhab C. Bora, "A System Dynamic Study of Commodity Price Stabilization by Buffer Stock and its Effect on Industry Performance: A Case of Indian Tea", 1984

(paper N/A)", 1984

Mosekilde, Erik with Steen Rasmussen,"An Alternative, Simple Economic Long-Wave Model", 1984	
Morecroft , John D. W.,"The Feedback Viewpoint in Business Strategy for the 1980's", 1984	
Moxnes, Erling,"The Art of Causal Loop Diagramming", 1984	
Moxnes, Erling,"Separating Static and Dynamic Effects in an Oil Price Model", 1984	
Paul, H. with Karen S. Eichman,"Capacity Adjustments in a Textile Division:Management Response to a System Dynamics Study", 1984	
Pugh, Alexander L.,"A New Generation of DYNAMOs", 1984	
Raghavendran, P. with Qifan Wang,"Energy Development and Economic Growth in India", 1984	
Randers, Jørgen,"Prediction of Pulp Prices – A Review Two Years After", 1984	
Rasmussen, Steen with Erik Mosekilde and John D. Sterman, "Bifurcations and Chaotic Behaviour in a Simple Model of the Economic Long Wave", 1984	
Richardson, George P., "Loop Polarity, Loop Dominance, and the Concept of Dominant Polarity", 1984	
Sedehi, Habib,"A Dynamic Model for the Planning of Human Resources", 1984	
Senge, Peter M.,"A Long-Wave Theory of Real Interest Rate Behavior", 1984	
Senge, Peter M.,"Systems Thinking and the New Management Style", 1984	
Serra, R. with H. Sedehi and S. Vassalo, "Theoretical Approach to Long Term Company Behavior", 1984	
Singh, N. with D. Prasad,"A System Dynamics Approach to the Analysis of Indian Cement Industry", 1984	
Sterman, John D.,"An Integrated Theory of the Economic Long Wave", 1984	
Wang, Qifan,"Using the Liapunov Principles in the Analysis of System Dynamics Models", 1984	
Wang, Qifan with Brian McKeller, Randy Schweickart and John Sterman,"A Simple Model of Energy Dynamics", 1984	
Wolstenholme, E.F.with P. Mandal,"Evaluating Alternative Scenarios in Agricultural Development in India", 1984	
Xu, Ching-rui,"Applications of System Dynamics in R&D Project Planning and Policy Analysis", 1984	

Chestnut Hill, MA, USA, 1983

Conference Website, 1983

Digital Object: Conference Website

Abstract Proceedings

Papers, 1983

Title/Description Instances

Appiah, R. K. with R.G. Coyle, "A Modern Control Engineering Approach to System Dynamics", 1983

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>hd76sj74z</u>

Bonnell, William S., "The Evolution of a Model:

Computational Aid, Policy Making, Planning and Scheduling

", 1983

Digital Object: 9s161q41k

Braden, Charles H., "Exemplary System

Dynamics—Input-Output Analysis Model", 1983

Digital Object: 5138jz19x

Braunschweig, Bertrand, "A Technico-economical Simulation Model Focusing on Enhanced Recovery in Oil Fields", 1983

Digital Object: ht24x326b

Bush, James W. with Alan M. Schneider, Thomas L. Wachtel and John E. Brimm, "Fluid Therapy in Acute Large Area

Burns: A System Dynamics Analysis", 1983

Digital Object: 2r36vf762

Chen, Fiona Feng, "A New Kind of Sensitivity Testing in System Dynamics Modeling for Sensitive Results from

Aggregation Assumptions", 1983

Digital Object: dv140b31v

Chouraqui, Eugéne, "Formal Expression of the Evolution of

Knowledge", 1983

Digital Object: 8k71p1441

Choucri, N. with M. Karsky, "The World Oil Market: Two Models with Similar Policy Oriented Results", 1983

Digital Object: qn59qn57g

Clark, Rolf with Samuel B. Graves and Kathleen Sheehan, "Extended Planning in the Navy and the Resource Dynamics

Project", 1983

Digital Object: k3569n92b

Clark, Thomas D. with Edward L. Whitenberg and Alan H. Woodruff, "Defense Weapons Acquisition: A Systems Study",

1983

Digital Object: sn00bg274

Corliss , John M., "Model Documentation: Hinderance or

Help", 1983

Digital Object: 4t64h5776

Coyle, R. G. with R. K. Appiah, "The Use of Optimisation Methods for Policy Design in a System Dynamics Model",

1983

Digital Object: xg94j660t

Coyle, R. G. with J. C. Rego, "Scenario and Policy Evaluation in Electrical Supply Decisions, the Argentine Case", 1983

Digital Object: fx71b446b

Day, Richard H., "Dynamical Systems Theory and

Complicated Economic Behavior", 1983

Digital Object: xp68m067h

De Greene, Kenyon B., "Equilibrium, Critical Points, and Structural Stability and Change in System Dynamics and Systems Science", 1983

Digital Object: 8w32rq055

Drew, Donald R., "A System Dynamics Model for Managing

Aircraft Survivability", 1983 <u>Digital Object: ww72bw52j</u>

Eberlein, Robert L. with Qifan Wang, "Validation of Oscillatory Behavior Modes Using Spectral Analysis", 1983

Digital Object: 4f16cm07h

F jellså, Olav, "Dynamics of Growth in Solar Markets", 1983

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>1z40mb10s</u>

Ford, Andrew with Jeffrey Amlin and George Backus, "A Practical Approach to Sensitivity Testing of System Dynamics

Models", 1983

Digital Object: m039kp32h

Forrester, Nathan B., "Eigenvalue Analysis of Dominant

Feedback Loops", 1983 Digital Object: vx021z947

Fritz , Richard G. A Structural Linguistics Approach to Method in System Dynamic Modeling, "A Structural Linguistics Approach to Method in System Dynamic

Modeling", 1983

Digital Object: 79408f09t

Gaynor, Alan K. with Karl H. Clauset, "Implementing Effective School Improvement Policies: A System Dynamics

Policy Analysis", 1983

<u>Digital Object: t148g174t</u>

Goluke, Ulrich, "A Model of Hydrological and Biological

Interactions in a Water Course", 1983

Digital Object: pg15bz15k

Goodman, Michael R. with Gary B. Hirsch, Ben R. Forsyth and William H. Luginbuhl, "Assessing the Economic Impact of Medical Interventions: What is the Price of Success?", 1983

Digital Object: 3197z4869

Gottschalk, Petter, "Systems Dynamics Applied to Railroad

Planning", 1983

Digital Object: zw12zp89h

Gould, Janet M. with David P. Kreutzer, "Interactive Computer Graphic Technologies for Representing System Dynamics Model Structure and Behavior: New Tools for Marketing and Teaching System Dynamics", 1983

Digital Object: t722ht256

Graham, Alan K. with David P. Kreutzer, "Strategies for Converting to New Technologies: Computer Graphics in the

Color Printing Industry", 1983 Digital Object: nk322z244

Graham, Alan K. with Alexander L. Pugh, "Behavior Analysis Software for Large DYNAMO Models", 1983

Digital Object: 7w62fs262

Guenneguez, Lysiane with Louis Breton, "A Methodology to Built System Dynamics about Agricultural and Lumberig

Products Markets", 1983

<u>Digital Object: gf06gk95p</u>

Gupta, Naresh K. with K. K. Garga, "Dynamics of Consumer

Demand in India", 1983

Digital Object: mg74r458w

Hall, Roger I., "The Natural Logic of Management Policy Making: Its Implications for the Survival of an Organization",

1983

Digital Object: 4m90fc40s

Hines, James H., "The Business Cycle and Money, An Analysis of the Inventory Investment Hypothesis", 1983

Digital Object: xp68m068s

Holmes, R. K. with E. F. Wolstenholme, "The Design of Colliery Information and Control Systems", 1983

Digital Object: 05742832w

Holmes, R. K., "Rabies-A Suitable Case for Treatment", 1983

Digital Object: 1257b973r

Homer, Jack B., "Partial-Model Testing as a Validation Tool

for System Dynamics", 1983

Digital Object: 2n49tk06b

Jacobsen, Chanoch, "Sociology and System Dynamics", 1983

Digital Object: gb19fq509

Kelly, Krista C. with Merle McKenzie, "Data Management for

System Dynamics Modeling", 1983

Digital Object: d217r711c

Kelly, Thomas G., "Looking at 'Human Factors' in the

Automation of Job Service Offices – A System

Dynamics Approach", 1983

<u>Digital Object: qb98n048w</u>

Keloharju, Raimo, "On the Rules of the Game in System

Dynamics", 1983

Digital Object: wh2479029

Kinek, Patrick A. with Anil B. Jambekar, "Modeling Small Surface Coal Operator to Study the Effect of Government's Permitting and Bonding Review

Process", 1983

Digital Object: sf268q305

King, P. D. A. with R. G. Coyle and E. F. Wolstenholme, "A General Feedback Model of Business Performance", 1983

Digital Object: pn89dr850

Krallmann, Hermann, "Enlarging the Paradigm: Historical

View from 1973 until 1983", 1983

Digital Object: pc28b2147

Kumar, Rakesh with Olaf Kleine, "System Dynamics Model

of Material Flow: Case of a Steel Plant", 1983

Digital Object: 3j333k99m

Kumar, Rakesh, "System Dynamics Model of Indian Economy for Studying Behavior of Inflation", 1983

Digital Object: wm118668n

Levine, Ralph L., "The Paradigms of Psychology and System

Dynamics", 1983

Digital Object: d791t033n

Lin, C. Y., "Validation Testing: A Case Study", 1983

Digital Object: 9019sk39b

Lopez, David A., "Using System Dynamics to Model a

University Library System", 1983

Digital Object: 4m90fc412

Lyneis, James M.with Dominic Geraghty, "Regulatory Policy and the Performance of Electric Utilities: a System Dynamics

Analysis", 1983

Digital Object: j6731m80x

Maier, Helmut, "Results and Experience with a Model of Adjustment of Student Enrollment at the Berlin School of Economics with Medium-term Consequences for Room Planning", 1983

Digital Object: j9602h538

Mass, Nathaniel J., "Monetary Policy: A Comparative Study

of Economic Forecasting Methodologies", 1983

Digital Object: pn89dr868

McIvor, I. D. with E. Probert, "The Role of Interactive Colour Graphics in Boosting User Understanding and Confidence",

1983

<u>Digital Object</u>: 8049gp67v

McKenzie, Merle, "System Dynamics Modeling for Long

Range Strategic Planning", 1983

Digital Object: k643bh999

Mihram, G. Arthur, "Reflecting Decision-Making in Models

of Dynamic Systems", 1983 Digital Object: sx61f4616

Mitchiner, John L., "The Effect of Government Policy on Alternate Energy Technology Market Penetration", 1983

Digital Object: vd66wh15b

Moffatt, Ian, "A Political-Economic Model of Urban Growth

in Britain, 1801-2001", 1983

<u>Digital Object: mg74r4595</u>

Moffatt, Ian, "Some Methodological and Epistemological Problems Involved in System Dynamics Modelling", 1983

Digital Object: w0892v862

Mohapatra, Pratap K. J. with Sushil K. Sharma, "Synthetic Design of Policy Decisions in System Dynamics Models-A

Modal Control Theoretic Approach", 1983

Digital Object: wh247903k

Morecroft, John D. W., "Rationality and Structure in Behavioral Models of Business Systems", 1983

Digital Object: c821h3552

Morecroft, John D. with W. Tarek K. Abdel-Hamid, "A Generic System Dynamics Model of Software Project

Management", 1983

Digital Object: ng4521874

Morecroft, John D. W. with Geoffrey P. Mott and Zafer J. Achi, "Modeling a Professional Service Firm", 1983

Digital Object: rf55zt094

Mosekilde, Erik with Steen Rasmussen and Torben Smith Sørensen, "Self-Organization and Stochastic Re-Causalization

in System Dynamics Models", 1983

Digital Object: k930cf64n

Moxnes, Erling, "The Dutch Disease: Causes, Consequences

and Cures", 1983

Digital Object: qj72pr31t

Ovide-Etienne, Marcel, "System Dynamics and Industrial Channels Analysis Example: French Timber Channel", 1983

Digital Object: r494w387g

Pumain, Denise with Bertrand Roehner, Lena Sanders and Thérèse Saint-Julien, "Are French Metropolitan Areas Evolving as Self-Organizing Systems?", 1983

Digital Object: 1z40mb112

Rahn, R. J., "Some Dynamic Effects of the Aggregation of Generic Model Systems- The Master Equation Approach",

1983

Digital Object: qn59qn58r

Ramaprasad, Arkalgud, "A Typology of Adaptive

Organizational Changes", 1983 <u>Digital Object</u>: ns064q41b

Richmond, Barry M., "Enlarge the Paradigm? Yes!", 1983

Digital Object: cv43pf177

Rogge, Lee with Stephen G. Boyce, "Economic Analysis with

System Dynamics: A Forestry Example", 1983

Digital Object: mc87q7431

Rubinstein, R., "Antithetic Random Variables, for the Simulation of Complex Stochastic Systems", 1983

Digital Object: 4m90fc42b

Ryan, James E., "The Representation of Values in System Dynamics Models of Organizational Performance", 1983

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>wp989382z</u>

Saeed, Khalid, "Economic Growth and Political Instability in

the Developing Countries: A Systems View", 1983

Digital Object: d504s421v

Saeed, Khalid with M. A. Satter and Gajendra Singh, "Rice Crop Production Policies and Food Supply in Bangladesh", 1983

Digital Object: zp38wx55d

Sancar, Fahriye H., "System Dynamics as a Heuristic for

Systems Design", 1983

<u>Digital Object: ft849810x</u>

Shreckengost, Raymond C. with Sheryl P. Shreckengost, "An Introduction to System Dynamics in a Non-Traditional

Graduate Program", 1983

<u>Digital Object: d504s4224</u>

Sedehi, Habib with Paola Valli and Paolo Verrecchia, "Dynamic Models for Planning Tourist Complexes", 1983

Digital Object: 8s45qt422

Senge, Peter M., "System Dynamics: A Possible Artifact for

the Systems Age", 1983

<u>Digital Object</u>: k643bj00v

Shorb, Alan Mck, "System Dynamics by Visicalc: Simulation

Models Using the New Spreadsheet Programs", 1983

Digital Object: q811m2664

Simonsen, Carl, "An Application of SD to Military Combat

Modelling", 1983

Digital Object: pc28b215h

Sterman, John D., "Appropriate Summary Statistics for Evaluating the Historical Fit of System Dynamics Models",

1983

Digital Object: nk322z25d

Sterman, John D., " A Simple Model of the Economic Long

Wave", 1983

Digital Object: 5712mq17n

Thompson, Ray with R. C. Shreckengost, "Using System Dynamics to Improve the Management of Working Capital in

a Small Business", 1983

Digital Object: 0c484273w

Torrealdea, F.with J. M. Graña, "Some Ideas for a History

Dynamics Model", 1983

<u>Digital Object: qf85nv491</u>

Van Buren, Gregory with David H. Goodstein, "Development of a Casual User Interface for Simulation Models", 1983

Digital Object: bk128v683

Vasarhelyi, Miklos, "Counterintuitive Economic

Consequences of Accounting Policies: A Dynamic Analysis",

1983

Digital Object: wp9893837

Wang, Qifan with John D. Sterman, "A Disaggregate

Population Model of China", 1983

Digital Object: v979vk785

Weil, Henry Birdseye, "What is an Adequate Model?", 1983

Digital Object: hh63td15t

White, Norman F., "System Models in the Health Sciences",

1983

Digital Object: 1n79hn34n

Wolstenholme Eric F., "Development of System Dynamics into a More Complete Methodology for Practical Systemic

Enquiry", 1983

Digital Object: 2j62sn34s

Wood, William T., "Modeling Stochastic Processes with

System Dynamics", 1983

<u>Digital Object: ms35tt66d</u>

Rensselaerville, NY, USA, 1981

Biographical / Historical

Rensselaerville was an early System Dynamics Research Conference, before the society was founded.

Conference Website, 1981

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>index.htm</u>

Abstract Proceedings, 1981

Digital Object: withabstract.htm

Papers, 1981

Andersen, David F., "Why Mathematical Models of Public

Policy Issues Often Don't Work", 1981

Digital Object: 8k71p143r

Beijdorff, Roland O. with Danny R. Davies and John Q. Rade,

"An Analysis of the Dutch Paper Recycling System", 1981

Digital Object: ht24x3252

Bencosme, Arturo J., "A System Dynamics Approach to Evaluating Transportation System Alternatives within a Development Planning Context with Reference to the

Venezuelan Case", 1981

<u>Digital Object: rb68xv43s</u>

Bienert, Kurt, "Dynamic Capacity and Location Planning of

Physical Distribution Systems", 1981

Digital Object: 7p88d0980

Boyce, Stephen G., "Multiple-Use of Renewable Resources is

Enhanced with System Dynamics Methods", 1981

Digital Object: j3860q941

Braden, Charles H., "System Dynamics and Input-Output

Analysis", 1981

Digital Object: mw22vp89r

Bresser, A. H. M. with W. K. Pluym and W. I. Wils, "Optimization and Simulation in Planning of Systems of Drinking Water Supply: A Dutch Experience", 1981

Digital Object: q524k680x

Breton, Louis, "MEDOC Model: A SD Approach to the Red

Wine Market", 1981

Digital Object: t148g173j

Cavana, R.Y., "A Case Study in Problem Definition for a

System Dynamics Model", 1981 Digital Object: n009wk21n

Chen, Fiona with David Andersen and Tanette Nguyen, "The Impacts of Implementing a Cost-of-Education Index on the Equalization of Education Expenditures per Pupil", 1981

Digital Object: tt44q5577

Chourci, Nazli, "Dynamic Adjustments and Change in the

World Oil Market", 1981

Digital Object: nk322z23v

Clark, Thomas D. Jr., "The United States Arms Transfer Process and Policy: A Systems Dynamic Approach", 1981

Digital Object: 7d279b481

Clauset, Karl H. Jr. with Alan K. Gaynor, "The Dynamics of Effective and Ineffective Schooling: A System Dynamics

Policy Study", 1981

Digital Object: x346dn809

Coyle, R. G., "Survey of Business Schools Teaching System

Dynamics", 1981

Digital Object: ff365n806

Dangerfield, Brian C., "System Dynamics as a Potential Aid to

Capacity Planning in the U.K. Steel Industry", 1981

Digital Object: tt44q558h

Davies, D. R. with R. E. H. M. Smits, R. Tweehuysen and W. Wiis, "Staffgroup Strategic Surveys TNO: Mobility of

Researchers in the Netherlands", 1981

Digital Object: 8c97m689p

Day, Richard H., "Complex Behavior in System Dynamics

Models", 1981

Digital Object: n009wk22x

DeGreene, Kenyon B., "Is System Dynamics Theory

Complete? -Extensions and Interfaces", 1981

Digital Object: qf85nv48r

Dobrowolski, G. with T. Rys and M. Zebrowski, "Analysis of SD Models Based on Experiments with Families of

Trajectories", 1981

Digital Object: g158c194j

Drew, Donald R., "National Reconstruction and Development

Model of Lebanon", 1981 <u>Digital Object: xk81k402c</u>

Fey, Willard, "The Dynamics of System Dynamics", 1981

Digital Object: 6969zh85x

Fjellså, Olav, "The Development of the Debt-Ratio in a Small

Open Economy", 1981

Digital Object: 9880w8277

Ford, Andrew, "Lessons from Case 1454", 1981

Digital Object: ff365n81g

Forrester, Nathan, "Macroeconomic Stabilization Policy in the

Context of Inventory Dynamics", 1981

Digital Object: mc87q741g

Franco, Douglas, "The Causal Loop Diagram", 1981

Digital Object: j9602h50f

Gaynor, Alan K., "The Dynamics of Stability and Change in

Public Schools", 1981

Digital Object: vh53xd92p

Golüke, Ulrich, "Behavioral Science and System Dynamics:

The Prospect of Symbiosis", 1981

Digital Object: op096q70p

Gottschalk, Petter, "Railroad Decline and Revitalization",

1981

Digital Object: x059cr36h

Graham, Alan K., "Lessons on Modeling from the System

Dynamics National Model", 1981

Digital Object: q237jb20f

Hobbs, G. D., "A Model of the UK Economy: An Aid to

Understanding Economic Behaviour", 1981

Digital Object: wd376d553

Holmes, Robert Kevin, "Examination of Some Aspects of Control within a Framework of Managements and

Objectives", 1981

Digital Object: wh2479011

Homer, Jack B., "The Effect of Government Regulation on the

emergence of a New Medical Technology", 1981

Digital Object: kd17db556

Jensen, Jens with Erik Mosekilde, "Dynamic Simulation of

Human Ventilatory Regulation", 1981

Digital Object: 9c67x5388

Karsky, Michel, "The Development and Use of System

Dynamics within an Industrial Context", 1981

Digital Object: r494w385x

Kiefer, Charles with Peter M. Senge, "Metanoic

Organizations: New Experiments in Social Evolution", 1981

Digital Object: p2677d071

Keloharju, Raimo Dynamic or 'Dynamic' Hypothesis?", 1981

Digital Object: f18824114

Kirchner, James W., "A Methodological Framework for

System Dynamics Model Evaluation", 1981

Digital Object: sx61f460x

Krallmann, Hermann, "System Dynamics Models as Decision

Support Systems (DSS)", 1981 Digital Object: rb68xv442

Levine, Ralph L., "A Dynamic Model of Recreational Usage",

1981

Digital Object: sb397t163

Lyneis, James M., "Increasing the Effectiveness of Corporate

Policy Models", 1981

Digital Object: 00000h356

Maier, Helmut, "Measuring Image and Efficiency in Public

Administration: A Dynamic Approach with Empirical

Results", 1981

Digital Object: d217r709b

Mass, Nathaniel J., "Diagnosing Surprise Model Behavior: A

Tool for Evolving Behavioral and Policy Insights", 1981

Digital Object: qb98n047m

Mode, V. Alan, "Applications of System Dynamics to a

Nonprofit Research Organization", 1981

Digital Object: hd76sj73p

Morecroft, John D. W., "System Dynamics: Portraying

Bounded Rationality", 1981 Digital Object: qn59qn566

Nguyen, Tanette N., "Comparing Tactical and Strategic Modeling Techniques in the Field of Public School Finance",

1981

Digital Object: z603rg14t

Paich, Mark, "Architectural Cycles in the R"D Process", 1981

Digital Object: 4m90fc38r

Perri, Karla, "Designing Models for Policy Purposes: A View

from Capitol Hill", 1981

<u>Digital Object</u>: hm50v916b

Polya, Lance, "Structure- Behavior Relations for Certain

Nonlinear, Second-Order Systems", 1981

Digital Object: q237jb21q

Probert, David E., "System Dynamics Modelling within the

British Telecommunications Business", 1981

Digital Object: 73666n855

Pugh, Jack with J. Werb, "Micro-DYNAMO", 1981

Digital Object: pg15bz149

Rahn, R. Joel, "Aggregation in System Dynamics", 1981

Digital Object: ws85b056k

Randers, Jørgen, "Waves and Oil Tankers: Dynamics of the

Market for Oil Tankers to the Year 2000", 1981

Digital Object: q237jb220

Reid, George W., "An Approach for System Dynamics

Awareness", 1981

Digital Object: bn999r38v

Richardson, George P., "Managing R"D in a High-Growth Company: The Significance of Coordinating People and

Products", 1981

Digital Object: rj430p31t

Richmond, Barry, "Endogenous Generation of Structural Change in System Dynamics Models: An Illustration from a

Corporate Context", 1981

<u>Digital Object: 8s45qt39r</u>

Roberts, Nancy, "An Evaluation of Introduction to Computer

Simulation: The System Dynamics Approach", 1981

Digital Object: z029pp328

Rohrbaugh, John, "Evaluating Objective Function Trajectories: What is in the Eyes of the Beholder", 1981

Digital Object: g445cx75d

Saeed, Khalid, "Rural Poverty and Development Policy in Pakistan: The Case of a Resilient Income Distribution

System", 1981

Digital Object: 7h14b6635

Spencer, Sue, "The Alcoholic Lifecycles Model", 1981

Digital Object: 00000h36g

Steinberg, Marian N., "Alternative Strategies for managing

Long Island's Hard Clam Resource", 1981

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>5h73qc46v</u>

Sterman, John D., "Macroeconomic Effects of the Energy

Transaction: A Dynamic Policy Analysis", 1981

Digital Object: gx41n2067

Sterman, John D., "The Growth of Knowledge: Testing a Theory of Scientific Revolutions with a Formal Model", 1981

Digital Object: 1544c6374

Tank-Nielsen, Carsten, "A Play in Four Acts or the Use of System Dynamics as a Catalyst in Public Policy Discussions",

1981

Digital Object: s7526x273

VanderWerf, Pieter, "The Use of Reference Modes in System

Dynamics Modeling", 1981 Digital Object: 2j62sn33h

Weil, Henry Birdseye, "Effecting Strategy Change with

System Dynamics", 1981

<u>Digital Object: dr26zf730</u>

White, C., "Elements of Control in Alliance Force

Development", 1981

Digital Object: pz50hd758

Willett, Lois Schertz, "An Analysis of Energy-Economy

Interactions", 1981

Digital Object: 9g54z201v

Wolstenholme, E. F., "Designing and Assessing the Benefits of Control Policies for Conveyor Belt Systems in

Underground Coal Mines", 1981

Digital Object: 0k225t98v

Zahn, Erich, "Systems Dynamics as a Tool for Corporate

Planning, 1981

Digital Object: 8910kc23h

Geilo, Norway, 1976

Biographical / Historical

Geilo was an early System Dynamics Research Conference, before the society was founded.

Conference Website, 1976

Digital Object: index.html

Abstract Proceedings, 1976

Digital Object: withabstract.html

Papers, 1976

Andersen, David F., "How Differences in Analytic Paradigms Can Lead to Differences in Policy Conclusions-- Two Case

Studies", 1976

Digital Object: c821h354s

Bell, James A. with James F. Bell, "Views of Knowledge and System Dynamics: A Historical Perspective and

Commentary", 1976

Digital Object: 8k71p142g

Coyle, R.G., "A Method for Initial Formulation of System

Dynamics Models", 1976

<u>Digital Object: 8c97m688d</u>

Dangerfield, B. C., "A System Dynamics Model of the U.K. Consumer Durables Manufacturing Industry: Some

Preliminary Results", 1976 Digital Object: 6q183365t

Graham, Alan K., "Parameter Formulation and Estimation in

System Dynamics Model", 1976

Digital Object: 3r075b820

Hamilton, Margaret S., "Estimating Lengths and Orders of

Delays in System Dynamics Models", 1976

Digital Object: dz011772b

Krallmann, Hermann, "The Integration of Alternative

Modelling with Dynamo", 1976

Digital Object: fj236j69f

Lied, Finn, "Social Difficulties Versus Social Problems", 1976

Digital Object: 73666n84w

Low, Gilbert W., "The Principle of Conservation and the Multiplier-Accelerator Theory of Business Cycles", 1976

Digital Object: zs25xt09j

Mass, Nathaniel J., "Stock and Flow Variables and the

Dynamics of Supply and Demand", 1976

Digital Object: h415pt15m

Mass, Nathaniel J. with Peter M. Senge, "Alternative Tests for

the Selection of Model Variables", 1976

Digital Object: q237jb19p

Meadows, Donella H., "The Unavoidable A Priori", 1976

Digital Object: 70795s19i

Nilsson, Jan-Evert, "A Framework for Understanding Social

Phenomena", 1976

Digital Object: h415pt16w

Phillips, W. G. B., "Monte Carlo Tests of Conclusion

Robustness", 1976

Digital Object: nv935k819

Rahn, R. Joel, "Delays and Aggregation in System Dynamics

Model", 1976

Digital Object: b2774c692

Randers, Jørgen, "System Dynamics: A Tool for Broad Policy

Analysis", 1976

Digital Object: pv63gh70n

Randers, Jørgen, "A System Dynamics Study of the Transition

from Ample to Scarce Wood Resources", 1976

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>tb09jq502</u>

Randers, Jorgen, "A Framework for Discussion of Model

Conceptualization", 1976

<u>Digital Object: b5645907h</u>

Rechenmann, F., "Top-Down Systems Analysis and

Modeling", 1976

Digital Object: 9593vc491

Robinson, Jennifer M., "Managerial Sketches of the Steps of

Modeling", 1976

Digital Object: pc28b213z

Runge, Dale, "Labor-Market Dynamics", 1976

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>t722ht24x</u>

Runge, Dale, "The Reference Mode as a Guide to Transparent

Causal Structure", 1976

Digital Object: tm70nd65c

Sharp, J.A., "Sensitivity Analysis Methods for System

Dynamics Models", 1976

<u>Digital Object</u>: 1831d258x

Stanley-Miller, John, "Guidelines for Model Refinement",

1976

Digital Object: 7w62fs25s

Stenberg, Lennart, "A Modeling Procedure for the Public Policy Scene. Experiences from a System Dynamics Study of the Scandinavian Forestry and Forest Industry", 1976

Digital Object: 2f75rs415

Tank-Nielsen, Carsten, "Sensitivity Analysis in System

Dynamics", 1976

Digital Object: wd376d54t

Thissen, Wil, "Guidelines and Tools for Understanding

Dynamic Models", 1976

<u>Digital Object: 6m3126595</u>

Weil , Henry Birdseye, "Achieving Implement Results from System Dynamics Projects: The Evolution of an Approach",

1976

Digital Object: 6395wr73k

Wenstop, Fred, "How Can One Explicitly Represent the Fuzzy Nature of Social Causal Relations in Formal Models? Fuzzy

Set Simulation Models, 1976 <u>Digital Object</u>: <u>bk128v66j</u>

Conference and Submission Instructions, 1996-2011

^ Return to Table of Contents

System Dynamics Colloquium, 2001-2018

^ Return to Table of Contents

Society Administration and Correspondence, 1978-2018

Physical Description: 2.33 cubic ft.

Arrangement

Files in this series have been maintained in their original order.

Scope and Contents

This series is made up of files related to the founding, organization and management of the Society. It includes the society's bylaws, meeting minutes, programs for conferences organized by the Society, various contracts with the University at Albany, SUNY, budget documentation, the Society's song, and documentation on various conferences and proposed conferences organized by the Society. There are also several files containing correspondence between members of the society and outside individuals. Additionally, this series contains instructions, promotional material and a board for the society's "Beer Game," a board game designed to introduce people to general concepts in system dynamics.

Title/Description	Instances	
"The Evolution of the Feedback Concept in American Social Justice" Report, 1984	Box 1	Folder 1
Meeting Minutes and Correspondence, 1983-1989	Box 1	Folder 2
Conference Materials, 1985-1998	Box 1	Folder 3
Presentation Recording Cassettes, 2006	Box 1	Folder 4
The Beginnings of System Dynamics, 1989	Box 1	Folder 5
Pegasus Communications Products, 1995	Box 1	Folder 6
Dana Meadows Obituary, 2001	Box 1	Folder 7
Welfare Reform TANF Flight Simulator User Manual, 1997	Box 1	Folder 8
Parameter Booklet for TANF and Safety Net joint Model of Nassau County, New York, 1998	Box 1	Folder 9
"Balancing Environmental Quality and Economic Vitality in the Adirondack Park" Report, 1995	Box 1	Folder 10
Chugwa County Mock Proposal, 1997	Box 1	Folder 11
Dutchess County Social Services Reports, 1997	Box 1	Folder 12
"Group Modeling for Social Services in Cortland County" Reports, 1997	Box 1	Folder 13
Conference Programs, 1983-1986	Box 1	Folder 14
Conference Programs, 1986-2006	Box 1	Folder 15
Conference Programs, 2010-2018	Box 1	Folder 16
Accounting Books, 1985-1997	Box 1	Folder 17
Reports of J.W. Forrester	Box 1	Folder 18
Jay Forrester Correspondence, 1983-1984	Box 1	Folder 19
Jay W. Forrester Correspondence and Obituaries, 1984-19852016	Box 1	Folder 20
2009 Amend #3 SUNY Contract, 2009	Box 1	Folder 21
2008 Amend #2 SUNY Contract, 2008	Box 1	Folder 22
2007 Contract/Amend #1, 2007	Box 1	Folder 23

Contract w/ University 2006, 2006	Box 1	Folder 24
Contract w/University and Amendments 1,2,3 and 4, 2001-2005	Box 1	Folder 25
Original Contract 1997 Amendments 1-6, 1997-2000	Box 1	Folder 26
SD-move base info to SUNY, 1996	Box 1	Folder 27
Accounting Transfer, 1997	Box 1	Folder 28
Modeling Support Services, 1996-1997	Box 1	Folder 29
SD Info., 1996	Box 1	Folder 30
2018 Contract, 2018	Box 1	Folder 31
2017 UAlbany Contract, 2017	Box 1	Folder 32
2016 Contract w/ UAlbany, 2016	Box 1	Folder 33
2015 UAlbany Contract, 2015	Box 1	Folder 34
2014 Contract w/ SUNY, 2014	Box 1	Folder 35
The Song, 1997	Box 1	Folder 36
Geilo Photos 176 Norway, 19762007	Box 1	Folder 37
Dennis Meadows' Energy Modeling Conference, ca.1975	Box 1	Folder 38
Limits to growth authors W/ Jay Forrester at Dartmouth College, 1975	Box 1	Folder 39
SD Conference - Oslo, Norway, 1984	Box 1	Folder 40
New York State Charity Registration Documentation, 1985-2007	Box 1	Folder 41
Asynchronous Meeting, 2006 December 19	Box 1	Folder 42
David Andersen Correspondence, 1984-1985	Box 1	Folder 43
Meadows Correspondence, 1986-1987	Box 1	Folder 44
Conference Proposal, 19921998-1999	Box 1	Folder 45
John Rohrbaugh Correspondence, 1998	Box 1	Folder 46
S.D. SOC. Sponsors Active, 1992-1995	Box 1	Folder 47
Virtual Proceeding Correspondence, 1997	Box 1	Folder 48
Society Website Printout, 1999	Box 1	Folder 49
Misc. Reports Policy Council MTG, 1997 August	Box 1	Folder 50
Officer and Policy Council Lists and Letterhead Examples, 1983-1995	Box 2	Folder 1
International Conference, 1981	Box 2	Folder 2
Policy Council Correspondence, 1997-1998	Box 2	Folder 3
1981 Conference Correspondence, 1981	Box 2	Folder 4

1981 Conference Proposal, 1981	Box 2	Folder 5
Richardson Correspondence, 1985	Box 2	Folder 6
Andersen Correspondence, 1984-1985	Box 2	Folder 7
SDS Incorporation, 1984	Box 2	Folder 8
AD HOC Planning Committee, 1984-1987	Box 2	Folder 9
AD HOC Policy Meeting, 1989-2000	Box 2	Folder 10
PC Meeting Reports, 1999 February	Box 2	Folder 11
Randers Correspondence, 1983-1986	Box 2	Folder 12
1983 Conference, 1983	Box 2	Folder 13
Forrester Award Correspondence, 1984-1995	Box 2	Folder 14
Reports To Policy Council, 1984-1985	Box 2	Folder 15
Future Society Administration, 1996	Box 2	Folder 16
Tax and Legal, S.D. SOC, 1986-1998	Box 2	Folder 17
Election Results, 1985	Box 2	Folder 18
Meeting Minutes, 1983-1984	Box 2	Folder 19
Early Business MTG. Records, 1983	Box 2	Folder 20
PC Ballot, 1991-1994	Box 2	Folder 21
Budgeting-Early, 1998-1999	Box 2	Folder 22
Correspondence-Julia Pugh, 1994-1995	Box 2	Folder 23
Award Info, 1992	Box 2	Folder 24
Satisfaction January 00,01,02 Conference, 2000-2002	Box 2	Folder 25
Conference Guide, 1992	Box 2	Folder 26
System Dynamics Activities at the University at Albany, 1977-2012	Box 2	Folder 27
Annual Report Library Copies, 2007-2012	Box 2	Folder 28
Annual Report Library Office Copies, 1999-2006	Box 2	Folder 29
Early SDR Records, 1987-1989	Box 2	Folder 30
SD Review (Archive), 1989-1993	Box 2	Folder 31
Misc. Job Info, 1996-2002	Box 2	Folder 32
Misc. Communication, 1996	Box 2	Folder 33
Electronic Oracle-Background Permissions(copies), ISBN, etc., 2005-2007	Box 2	Folder 34
IBT Printing Quotes etc., Electronics Oracle, 2007	Box 2	Folder 35

Seminar Series Correspondence, 2001-2010	Box 2	Folder 36
Digital Media Correspondence, 2004	Box 2	Folder 37
D-memos, 2000-2001	Box 2	Folder 38
Corporate Resolutions, 1991	Box 2	Folder 39
Thomas Scientific, 2008	Box 2	Folder 40
Fish Banks Game Materials, 2001-2003	Box 2	Folder 41
Fish Banks, Undated	Box 2	Folder 42
impress printing invoices, 2004	Box 2	Folder 43
Beer Game Price Analysis, 1999-2001	Box 2	Folder 44
Beer Game Bibliographies, 1992	Box 2	Folder 45
Instructions, 2002	Box 2	Folder 46
Beer Game Instructions By Position, 2001	Box 2	Folder 47
BG Instructions Update, 2000	Box 2	Folder 48
Beer Game Revised Instructions, 1997	Box 2	Folder 49
Beer Game Facilitation Notes, 2006	Box 2	Folder 50
Beer game - Original instructions, 1984	Box 2	Folder 51
Notes on Running the Beer Game, Undated	Box 2	Folder 52
Beer Game Communication, 1997	Box 2	Folder 53
Beer Game Training, Undated	Box 2	Folder 54
Innovation Assue. Beer Game Info, 1997	Box 2	Folder 55
Beer Game Articles/Announcements, 1989-1992	Box 2	Folder 56
Pegasus-Games	Box 2	Folder 57
Hollywood Banners, 2003-2005	Box 2	Folder 58
Beer Game DVD conversion Documentation, 2005-2006	Box 2	Folder 59
Electronic Oracle, Sponsor- Other Donations, 2007	Box 2	Folder 60
Appointment options to UAlbany for RLS, 2006	Box 2	Folder 61
Jack Wiley and Sons Membership List Correspondence, 1989-1997	Box 2	Folder 62
Wiley-Operations, 2001	Box 2	Folder 63
Wiley Interscience, 1998-1999	Box 2	Folder 64
Wiley Financial, 1991-2003	Box 2	Folder 65
Davidson, Frank Correspondence, 2007-2012	Box 2	Folder 66
Conf December 2002 2006		

	Box 2	Folder 67
Roberta L. Spencer correspondence, 1998-2007	Box 3	Folder 1
Issues Discussed by The Policy Council, 2002	Box 3	Folder 2
System Dynamics Society Policy Council, 1989-1996	Box 3	Folder 3
Directory and Membership Stats, 1990-1991	Box 3	Folder 4
SD Financial Report to PC, 1990-1995	Box 3	Folder 5
Pc Minutes, 2005	Box 3	Folder 6
Policy Council Meeting Note, 2004	Box 3	Folder 7
Policy Council Correspondence, 2003	Box 3	Folder 8
Resource Guide and Book excerpt, 1998	Box 3	Folder 9
Ginny Wiley Presentation from Pegasus Communications, 2001	Box 3	Folder 10
Scheduling/Project, 2002	Box 3	Folder 11
Financial Sustainability Correspondence, Undated	Box 3	Folder 12
PC Meeting, 2005 January	Box 3	Folder 13
Home Office Workflow sketches, Undated	Box 3	Folder 14
Policy Council Guidebook, 2016	Box 3	Folder 15
"Simplifying Dynamic Models by Retaining selected Behavior Modes" Ph.D. Dissertation by Robert L. Eberlein, 1984	Box 3	Folder 16
Peter Michael Senge Ph.D. Dissertation, 1978	Box 3	Folder 17
"A Dynamic Synthesis of Basic Macroeconomic Theory: Implication for Stabilization Policy Analysis" By Nathan B. Forrester, 1982	Box 3	Folder 18
The Production-Distribution Game Board, Undated	Roll 1	
Language of the Material: English.		

^ Return to Table of Contents

Membership Lists, (1984-2002)

Physical Description: 0.5 cubic ft.

Scope and Contents

This series is made up of the membership lists maintained by the System Dynamic Society. It contains membership lists for every year between 1984 and 2002, excluding 1994.

Arrangement

Files in this series are arranged chronologically.

Title/Description	Instances	
Membership List, 1984	Box 1	Folder 1
Membership List, 1985	Box 1	Folder 2
Membership Directory, 1986	Box 1	Folder 3
Membership Directory, 1987	Box 1	Folder 4
Membership List, 1988	Box 1	Folder 5
Membership Directory, 1989	Box 1	Folder 6
Membership Directory, 1990	Box 1	Folder 7
Membership Directory, 1991	Box 1	Folder 8
Membership Directory, 1992	Box 1	Folder 9
Membership Directory, 1993	Box 1	Folder 10
Membership Directory, 1995	Box 1	Folder 11
Membership Directory, 1996	Box 1	Folder 12
Membership Directory, 1997	Box 1	Folder 13
Membership Directory, 1998	Box 2	Folder 1
Membership Directory, 1999	Box 2	Folder 2
Membership Directory, 2000-2001	Box 2	Folder 3
Membership Directory, 2001-2002	Box 2	Folder 4

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Marketing Materials, 1983-2017

Physical Description: 0.33 cubic ft.

Arrangement

Files in this series have been maintained in their original order.

Scope and Contents

This series is made up of marketing materials created for and distributed by the society. This includes promotional mailers, conference brochures and schedules, and commemorative pens.

Title/Description	Instances	
Non-Conference Marketing Materials, 1983-2017	Box 3	Folder 1

Conference Marketing Materials, 2011-2018

	Box 3	Folder 2	
Conference Marketing Materials, 2001-2010	Box 3	Folder 3	
Conference Commemorative Pens, 2000-2005	Box 3	Folder 4	
Conference Market Materials, 1994-2000	Box 3	Folder 5	
Conference Marketing Materials, 1983-1993	Box 3	Folder 6	

[^] Return to Table of Contents

President's Newsletters, 1988-2016

Physical Description: 0.17 cubic ft.

Arrangement

Files in this series have been arranged chronologically.

Scope and Contents

This series is made up of copies of the Society's newsletter, called the President's Newsletter. Over its history, the newsletter was generally published either annually or biannually depending on society activities. It covers past and upcoming conferences, publications by members and society sponsorship information.

Title/Description	Instances	
President's Newsletters, 1988-1999	Box 1	Folder 1
President's Newsletters, 2000-2005	Box 1	Folder 2
President's Newsletters, 2006-2018	Box 1	Folder 3

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Award Recipients, 1997-2019

Digital Object: Award Recipients Page

Brochures, 2001-2009

Language of the Material: English.

2001 System Dynamic Society Brochure, 2001 October 16

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>0p096q67c</u>

2001 Beer Game Brochure, 2001 May 8

Digital Object: 0v838j557

2001 Membership Brochure, 2001 May 8

Digital Object: db78tw836

2001 Publications Brochure, 2001 May 8

Digital Object: 5q47s649n

2002 System Dynamic Society Brochure, 2002 December 16

Digital Object: jh344989d

2002 Beer Game Brochure, 2002 April 18

Digital Object: ns064q399

2002 Membership Brochure, 2002 March 20

Digital Object: js9570573

2002 Publications Brochure, 2002 April 18

Digital Object: k643bh94x

2003 System Dynamic Society Brochure, 2003 February 5

Digital Object: ww72bw500

2003 Beer Game Brochure, 2003 February 13

Digital Object: 76537j98g

2003 Membership Brochure, 2003 February 13

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>qr46rj62k</u>

2003 Publications Brochure, 2003 July 24

Digital Object: m326mj98n

2004 Publications Brochure, 2004 February 11

Digital Object: h128nz24j

2005 System Dynamic Society Brochure, 2005 February 16

Digital Object: fx71b443h

General

Original print PDF also available

2005 Beer Game Brochure, 2005 January 28

Digital Object: 0r967n04h

General

Original print PDF also available

2005 Membership Brochure, 2005 January 28

<u>Digital Object</u>: pv63gh68m

General

Original print PDF also available

2005 Publications Brochure, 2005 January 28

Digital Object: xp68m061v

General

Original print PDF also available

2006 System Dynamic Society Brochure (Never Printed), 2006

May 31

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>zs25xt088</u>

2006 Beer Game Brochure (Never Printed), 2006 January 19

Digital Object: 1r66jj533

2006 Membership Brochure (Never Printed), 2006 January 19

Digital Object: pz50hd73q

2006 Publications Brochure (Never Printed), 2006 January 19

Digital Object: xg94j6567

2007 System Dynamic Society Brochure, 2006 November 21

Digital Object: 73666n80s

General

Original print PDF also available

2007 Beer Game Brochure, 2007 May 25

Digital Object: bv73ch227

General

Original print PDF also available

2007 Membership Brochure, 2006 October 2

Digital Object: p8419560t

General

Original print PDF also available

2007 Publications Brochure, 2007 May 25

Digital Object: 9k41zx78b

General

Original print PDF also available

2008 System Dynamic Society Brochure, 2008 January 30

Digital Object: 1z40mb07g

General

Original print PDF also available

2008 Beer Game Brochure, 2009 January 12

Digital Object: 6d570d98c

General

Original print PDF also available

2008 Membership Brochure, 2008 January 30

Digital Object: dn39xj86t

General

Original print PDF also available

2008 Publications Brochure, 2008 December 5

Digital Object: st74d881n

General

Original print PDF also available

2009 System Dynamic Society Brochure, 2009 February 17

Digital Object: mg74r457m

General

Original print PDF also available

2009 Beer Game Brochure, 2009 January 12

Digital Object: k0698s13n

General

Original print PDF also available

2009 Publications Brochure, 2010 January 14

Digital Object: z029pp30q

General

Original print PDF also available

^ Return to Table of Contents

Photographs, 1980-2003

Physical Description: 0.17 cubic ft.

Arrangement

Files in this series have been arranged chronologically. Undated materials have been placed at the end of the series.

Scope and Contents

This series is made up of the collection's photographs and negatives. They appear to have been taken at various System Dynamics International Conferences. Also included are several photographs of Jay Forrester, a pioneer in the field of system dynamics.

Title/Description	Instances	
Jay Forrester Photograph, 1980	Box 1	Folder 1
Stirling Scotland Conference Photographs, 1994	Box 1	Folder 2
Geoffrey Coyle Lifetime Achievement Award Photographs, 1998	Box 1	Folder 3
Quebec Conference Photographs, 1998	Box 1	Folder 4
Miscellaneous Photographs, cira, 2000	Box 1	Folder 5
Jay and Susan Forrester at Ualbany, Circa, 2001	Box 1	Folder 6
Conference Photographs, 2003	Box 1	Folder 7
Jay W. Forrster Stock Photo, Undated	Box 1	Folder 8
Roberta Spencer and Markus at Conference, Undated	Box 1	Folder 9

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Video Materials, 1999-2003

Physical Description: 1.33 cubic ft.

Physical Characteristics and Technical Requirements

This collection contains DVD's, VHS tapes and a Betacam tape that require proper media viewers.

Scope and Contents

This series consists of the collection's video materials. Includes video recordings of conference proceedings and Jay Forrester's Ph.D Seminar Series. Also includes VHS and DVD copies of the Society's Beer Game.

Title/Description	Instances	
"A Fire Chat with Joy Forrester" Betacam, 2001	Box 1	Folder 1
Forrester PhD Seminar in System Dynamics Suggested Readings CD- Roms for PC and Mac on 3 CR-ROM Discs, 2003	Box 1	Folder 2
Forrester PhD Seminar in System Dynamics Suggested Readings CD- Roms in PAL Format (8 copies), 2001	Box 1	Folder 3
Jay Forrester Seminar Series Literature Collection DVDs [5 discs], 2003	Box 1	Folder 4
Jay Forrester Seminar Series Literature Collection DVD Backup [6 discs], 2004	Box 1	Folder 5
Jay Forrester Seminar Series Literature Collection Backup (1 DVD-R + 4 CD-R), 2003	Box 1	Folder 6

Betacam Recording of 19th Annual System Dynamics International Conference in Atlanta, Georgia [Tapes 1+2], 2001	Box 1	Folder 7	
Forrester PhD Seminar in System Dynamics Sessions A-K Master Copies (11 discs), 1999	Box 1	Folder 8	
Forrester PhD. Seminar in System Dynamics Sessions A-K 2nd Master Copy Set (11 discs), 1999	Box 1	Folder 9	
System Dynamics Seminar Session 1 VHS Tapes 1+2: What's System Dynamics?, Undated	Box 1	Folder 10	
System Dynamics Seminar Session 2 VHS Tapes H2: World Dynamics, Undated	Box 1	Folder 11	
System Dynamics Seminar Session 3 VHS Topics 1+2: Corparate Growth, Undated	Box 1	Folder 12	
System Dynamics Seminar Session 4 VHS Tapes 1+2: Nonlinearity, Undated	Box 1	Folder 13	
System Dynamics Seminar Session 5 VHS Tapes 1+2: Theory, Undated	Box 1	Folder 14	
System Dynamics Seminar Session 6 VHS Tapes 1+2: Group Modelling, Undated	Box 1	Folder 15	
System Dynamics Seminar Session 7 VHS Tapes 1+2: Confidence Models, Undated	Box 1	Folder 16	
System Dynamics Seminar Session 8 VHS Tapes 1+2: National Model, Undated	Box 2	Folder 1	
System Dynamics Seminar Session 9 VHS Tapes 1+2: Ethics, Undated	Box 2	Folder 2	
System Dynamics Seminar Session 10 VHS Tapes 1+2: Management Education, Undated	Box 2	Folder 3	
System Dynamics Seminar Session 11 VHS Tapes 1+2: The Future of System Dynamics, Undated	Box 2	Folder 4	

[^] Return to Table of Contents

External Digital Media, 1991-2015

Physical Description: 1 cubic ft.

Physical Characteristics and Technical Requirements

This series contains CDRs, CD-ROMs and DVD's that require a media viewer. This series also contains one (1) Tweety Bird-shaped Flash Drive, which appears to include materials already present elsewhere in the series.

Scope and Contents

This series contains born-digital materials managed on external media, such as CDs and DVDs. Contains materials documenting various conferences that the Society has organized throughout the world, as well as backups of the

websites maintained for each year's conference. Materials include recordings of speeches, backups of conference websites, conference proceedings, images, file listings, dissertation copies, and conference brochures.

Arrangement

Materials in this series are arranged chronologically.

Title/Description	Instances		
Audio of Conference Speeches on CD-RW [2 discs], 1994	Box 1	Folder 1	
Istanbul, Turkey Conference Proceedings CD (2 copies), 1997	Box 1	Folder 2	
Quebec Conference Proceedings CD, 1998	Box 1	Folder 3	
Geoffrey Coyle Lifetime Achievement Award Photographic CD, 1998	Box 1	Folder 4	
Wellington, New Zealand Conference Proceedings CD-Rom, 1999	Box 1	Folder 5	
Bergen, Norway Conference Proceedings CD, 2000	Box 1	Folder 6	
Conference Photographs Disc, 2000-2002	Box 1	Folder 7	
Atlanta, GA Conference Proceedings CD, 2001	Box 1	Folder 8	
Atlanta Conference Photographs (ICD), 2001	Box 1	Folder 9	
Atlanta, Georgia Conference Web Files on CD-R, 2001	Box 1	Folder 10	
Society Newsletter Text and Images CD-R, 2001	Box 1	Folder 11	
CD-RW of Conference Webpages, 1998-2001	Box 1	Folder 12	
Conference Proceedings CD-R, 2002	Box 1	Folder 13	
Conference Web Files, 1998-2002	Box 1	Folder 14	
Conference Proceedings CD-R (New York), 2003	Box 1	Folder 15	
Conference Web Files on CD-R, 2003	Box 1	Folder 16	
Conference Photograph CD (New York City), 2003	Box 1	Folder 17	
Conference Photographs on CD-R (New York), 2003	Box 1	Folder 18	
Starting ST/SD in Your K-12 School" Training Materials on 3 mini-CDs, 2003	Box 1	Folder 19	
Conference Photographs on CD-R: Includes 2003 Conference in New York, 2000 Conference in Bergen, 1991 Conference in Thailand and others, 2003	Box 1	Folder 20	
2000(Bergen, Norway), 2002 (Palermo, Italy) and 2003 (New York City) Conference Photographs removed from I-drive CD-R, 2004	Box 1	Folder 22	
Oxford, UK Conference Proceedings CD-Rom, 2004	Box 1	Folder 23	
Oxford Conference Photograph (3 CD-R discs), 2004	Box 1	Folder 24	
2004 Conference Web files on CD-R, 2004	Box 1	Folder 25	

Shannon and Aldo's Oxford and London Photographs on CD-R, 2004	Box 1	Folder 26
Boston, Massachusetts Conference Preoceedings CD-Rom, 2005	Box 1	Folder 27
Conference Web Files on CD-R, 2005	Box 1	Folder 28
Boston Conference Photographs on Mini-CD-R, 2005	Box 1	Folder 29
Nijmegen Conference Proceedings CD-R (2 Copies), 2006	Box 1	Folder 30
Online Proceedings ISO Image on 3 CD-R disc, 2006	Box 1	Folder 31
Conference Webpage and Proceedings for Boston and Nijmegen on 2 CD-R discs, 2006-2007	Box 1	Folder 32
Online Proceedings and Sub. System Web Archives CD-R discs, 2007	Box 1	Folder 33
"How the Society Come to Be" Photograph CD-R, 2007	Box 1	Folder 34
Conference Images (4 discs), 2007	Box 1	Folder 35
Boston Conference Photographs DVD and CD, 2007	Box 1	Folder 36
Pegasus Communications Speaker Series on CD-R, 2007	Box 1	Folder 37
Athens Photographs on CD-R [2 discs], 2008	Box 1	Folder 38
Conference Proceedings and Webpage Files on CD-R, 2008	Box 1	Folder 39
Online Proceedings and Web Subsystem Archives (11 CD-R discs), 2008	Box 1	Folder 40
Conference Webpage from Sdsweb and PC minutes on CD-R, 2008-2009	Box 1	Folder 41
Conference Proceedings and Webpage files on CD-R, 2009	Box 1	Folder 42
Online Proceedings and sub.sys Archives (4 CD-RW discs), 2009	Box 1	Folder 43
Online Proceedings and sub.sys Archives (4 CD-R discs), 2010	Box 1	Folder 44
Conference Proceedings and Webpage on CD-R, 2010	Box 1	Folder 45
Conference Webpage CD-R wihout Proceedings and Photos, 2010	Box 1	Folder 46
Conference Proceedings and Webpage back [2 CD-Rs], 2011	Box 1	Folder 47
Online Proceedings and sub.sys Archives [4 CD-R], 2011	Box 1	Folder 48
SBS 2011 15 Minutes DVD-R (3 Copies), 2011	Box 1	Folder 49
SDS Raw Mov Data DVD-R, 2011	Box 1	Folder 50
Jay W. Forrester Speech DVD-R, 2011	Box 1	Folder 51
Conference Proceedings and Webpage Back up [3 CD-Rs], 2012	Box 1	Folder 52
Online Proceedings and Iso Image (4 CD-R discs), 2012	Box 1	Folder 53
University at Albany CPR Site Files on CD-R, 2012	Box 1	Folder 54

Conference Proceedings and Webiste Backup (2 CD-Rs), 2013	Box 1	Folder 55	
Collected Papers of Jay W. Forrester CD-R, 2013	Box 1	Folder 56	
Principles of Systems CD-R, 2013	Box 1	Folder 57	
Conference Proceedings and Webpage Backup (2 CD-Rs), 2014	Box 1	Folder 58	
Jay Forrester "Why Study System Dynamics?" Video on DVD-R and CDRW, 2014	Box 1	Folder 59	
SDS Conference Material and Roberta Spencer Files on CDR, 2015	Box 1	Folder 60	
Tweety Bird Flash Drive of Conference Photo, 2015	Box 1	Folder 61	
Immediate Source of Acquisition: Immediate Source of Acquisition			
ua435_VzKECqdrtxBPgbarEU3JkA			
Dinner with Jay, 2015 July			
Scope and Contents			
10 JPG Images			
Head Shots - Karim and Khalid, 2014 September			
Scope and Contents			
3 JPG Images			
Selected Dean's Pictures, 2015 July			
Scope and Contents			
859 JPG Images			
Summer School, 2015 July			
Scope and Contents			
32 JPG Images			
Conference Photos for 2015 Cambridge, MA Conference, 2015 July			
Scope and Contents			
898 JPG images			
SDSWEB Conference Material on CD-R, 2016	Box 1	Folder 62	
Cambridge, Massachusetts Conference Files from Roberta Spencers Shared Drive SDS Website and SDS Shared Drive, 2017	Box 1	Folder 63	
CD of Jay Forrester 2-Minute Introductory Speech for George, Undated	Box 1	Folder 64	

Jay Forrester's Horse + Farmhouse Photographs on CD-R, Undated	Box 1	Folder 65	
Testimonial on Plato Modelling Work on CD-RW, Undated	Box 1	Folder 66	
Windows Media File of Dennis Mendows, McNeil Lehrer, NH Crossroads and Peter Jennings, Undated	Box 1	Folder 67	
BP Manufactoring Game: Transformation in the North Sea: Creating Operational Excellence at Bp's Phantom Oilfield Project, Undated	Box 1	Folder 68	
D-Memos CD-Rs [4 discs], Undated	Box 1	Folder 69	
Beer Game NTSC Copy, 2005	Box 1	Folder 70	
The Beer Game CDs (4 Copies), 2005	Box 1	Folder 71	
Two Copies of Beer Game, Undated	Box 1	Folder 72	

[^] Return to Table of Contents